University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special Collections

Finding Aid - Mike Apsey fonds. (RBSC-ARC-1374)

Generated by Access to Memory (AtoM) 2.2.1 Printed: October 16, 2017

Language of description: English

University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special Collections
Irving K. Barber Learning Centre, 1961 East Mall Vancouver BC Canada V6T 1Z1 Telephone: 604-822-8208
Fax: 604-822-9587 http://www.library.ubc.ca/spcoll/
http://rbscarchives.library.ubc.ca//index.php/mike-apsey-fonds

Mike Apsey fonds.

Table of contents

Summary information	. 3
Administrative history / Biographical sketch	. 3
Scope and content	4
Arrangement	4
Notes	. 4
Physical condition	4
Series descriptions	. 5
, Briefs., 1982 – 2006.	. 5
, Writing and coursework., 1959-1961; 1998- 2006.	16
, Correspondence and memorandum., 1971; 1982-1998.	16
, Conferences, committees, meetings, seminars, and conventions, 1980-2009.	79
, Hearing and legislation., 1936-1997 (predominantly 1984-1997).	85
, Minutes., 1980-1989.	102
, Reports, articles, and publications, 1938, 1973-1997.	03
, Softwood lumber dispute., 1982-1996.	174
, Speeches, statements, remarks, and comments., 1962, 1974-2009.	202
, Photographs., 1980-2004.	210
, COFI president photographs.	210
, Dignitary photographs.	211
, Speeches, statements, remarks, and comments.	211
, Books and Coursework	212

Summary information

Repository: University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special

Collections

Title: Mike Apsey fonds.

ID: RBSC-ARC-1374

Date: 1938-2010, predominant 1970-2004. (date of creation)

Physical description: ca. 31.42 m of textual material.

c. 420 photographs: b&w and col.; 21.8 cm x 28 cm

1 painting: watercolour; 58.5 x 70 cm.

Language: English

Language: French

Dates of creation, revision and deletion:

Note [generalNote]:

Previously known as the Mike Apsey research collection.

Administrative history / Biographical sketch

Note

Thomas Michael Apsey graduated from the University of British Columbia's Forestry department in 1961. After graduating, Apsey worked for the Department of Industrial Development, Trade and Commerce. Between the years 1963-1978 Apsey occupied positions at MacMillan Bloedel Limited, Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations, the Council of Forest Industries of British Columbia, and F.L.C Reed and Associates. In 1978, Apsey became the Deputy Minister of Forests for British Columbia a position he held until 1984. While Deputy Minister, Apsey also served as the Vice-Chairman of the British Columbia Deputy Ministers' committee on Economic Development. In 1984, Apsey left his post as Deputy Minister and took on the role of President and Chief Executive Officer of the Council of Forest Industries of British Columbia, a position he held until his retirement in 1998. In retirement, Apsey remains an active member of the forest industry community, attending numerous speaking engagements and sitting on committees for the Forest History Association of B.C. and the B.C. Forest Service Centeneray Society.

Apsey has been awarded several honours including: the Rielle Thomson Award, the Chevalier de l'Ordre du Merite Agricole from the Government of France, and a Certificate of Appreciation from the Government of Canada. In 2002 Apsey was appointed as a Member of the Order of Canada

Scope and content

Fonds reflects Mike Apsey's career and his involvement with organizations relating to forestry. The records include briefing notes, comments, speeches, remarks, presentations, made at conferences and different forestry gatherings, meeting minutes, transparencies and slides used for presentations, photographs of Apsey with dignitaries from Canada and the United States, reports, articles, and publications by Apsey about forestry.

This fonds is divided into ten series: Briefs; Books and coursework; Conferences, committees, meetings, seminars, and conventions; Correspondence and memorandum; Hearing and legislation; Minutes; Reports, publications and articles; Photographs; Softwood Lumber Dispute; and Speeches, statements, remarks, and comments.

Notes

Title notes

• **Source of title proper**: Title based on the provenance of the fonds.

Physical condition

Some documents are beginning to discolour and display signs of rust, newspapers are starting to yellow and writing on fax sheets is beginning to fade.

Immediate source of acquisition

Donated to Rare Books and Special Collections by T.M. Apsey in 1996, 1997, 2006 and 2010.

Arrangement

The original order of the fonds has been preserved where possible. A note has been added when materials have been moved from their original location.

Finding aids

Finding aid available; file level control and box list.

Related material

Mike Apsey's book What's This All Got to do with the Price of 2x4s? can be found in the UBC library catalogue.

Related groups of records: Council of Forest Industries of British Columbia fonds various forestry industry collections including the MacMillan Bloedel Limited fonds, the Seaboard Lumber Sales Company and Seaboard Shipping Company fonds, W.G. Burch fonds, Capilano Timber Company

fonds, Canadian Western Lumber Company Limited fonds, and the H.R. MacMillan fonds are available in Rare Books and Special Collections.

Accruals

Further accruals may be expected.

Other notes

- **Publication status**: published
- <u>Conservation</u>: Materials were put into acid free folders and acid free boxes. Rusty staples and paperclips have been removed.

Series descriptions

_

Briefs.

<u>Date</u>: 1982 – 2006. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains briefs, surveys, and questionnaires relating to the Mike Aspey's career in the forest industry. Material consists of news releases, communiqués, newspaper clippings, briefs, surveys and questionnaires dealing with B.C. forestry and Canadian forestry, the four Softwood Lumber disputes from 1982, 1986, 1991, and 2001, countervailing duty action briefs, and briefing notes concerning Canadian-U.S. wood products trade.

<u>Physical description</u>: ca. 1 m of textual records.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Brief Concerning the Canadian	1983		
ARC-1374-3-3-1	Governments' Assumption of the Raw			
	Material (Stumpage) Cost of Producing			
	Forest Products.			
RBSC-	File - Survey of Profitability of Canadian	1983	,	
ARC-1374-3-3-2	Forest Industries.			
RBSC-	File - U.S. Lumber Industry "Facing	1985	,	
ARC-1374-6-1-1	Extinction" from Canadian Give-A-way.			
	News Release			
RBSC-	File - Petition for Relief from Imports of	1985		
ARC-1374-6-1-1	Wood Shakes & Shingles Under Section			
	201 of the Trade Act of 1974. Before the			
	USITC.			
RBSC-	File - Timber Utilization Survey for the	1985		
ARC-1374-6-3-1	Year 1984.			
RBSC-	File - U.S. Lumbermen as Productive as	1985		
ARC-1374-6-3-2	Canada's Says ITC. News Release.			

		Tipsey Tonias.
RBSC-ARC-1374-7-3	File - Private Individual Mill Survey of	1986
	Softwood Lumber Output Per Production	
	and Related Employee in BC and in	
	Oregon, Washington, Idaho and Montana	
	During 1983.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-9-1	File - Canadian Consulates in the U.S.	1986
	Correspondence.	
RBSC-	File - 1985 Forestry and Logging Cost	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-1	Survey	1700
	File - News Release: Commerce Attack	1006
RBSC-		1986
ARC-1374-12-2-2	on Lumber Ruling; U.S. Trading Partners	
	Warned of Decision's Impact.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-14-2	File - Coalition to Stop Unfair Wood	1986
	Tariffs. Press Release MOU.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-15-1	File - Canadian Newspaper Clippings	1987
	Jan. 1987 - July 1987.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-15-2	File - Canadian Newspaper / Magazine	1985-1987
	Clippings / ITC Speeches – CVD	
	(containing clippings from 1985/86/87).	
RBSC-ARC-1374-16-1	File - U.S. Newspaper Clippings and	1987
RBSC TIRC 137 F 10 1	Miscellaneous - CVD (containing	1707
	clippings from 185/86/87).	
RBSC-ARC-1374-17-3	File - Inside U.S. Trade. Clippings	1984-1987
RBSC-ARC-13/4-1/-3		1984-1987
	relating to Softwood Lumber from	
	1984-1987	
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-3	File - News Release: Forest Act	1987
	Amendment Introduced.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-19-2	File - News Release. Quebec	1988
	Replacement Measures.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-22-1	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1990
	(CFIC) Briefing Package on: The MOU	
	on Softwood Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - News Release: Potential Forest	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-1	Revenues Greatly Overstated –	
	independent Consultants.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Embassy Media Briefing	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-2	by the Hon. Derek Burney Canadian	1,7,1
ARC-1374-24-1-2	Ambassador to the U.S. on Termination	
	of Softwood Lumber MOU.	
DDCC		1001
RBSC-	File - News Release: Canadian	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-3	Forest Industry Deplores Latest U.S.	
	Announcement on Softwood Lumber	
	Imports	
RBSC-	File - News Release: B.C. Files Protest	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-4	Over U.S. Trade Action on Softwood	
	Lumber.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-24-3	File - Post-Conference Brief on	1991
	behalf of the U.S. Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports and the International	
	Woodworkers of America and the United	
	Brothers of Carpenters and Jobbers.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-28	File - Countervailing Duty (CVD)	1992
12201110137120	Newspaper Clippings.	
RBSC-	File - IT Importers', Purchasers' and	1992
		1774
ARC-1374-33-2-1	Producers' Questionnaires.	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Questionnaire	1992
ARC-1374-33-2-2	Response of the Government of Canada,	
	including Saskatchewan, Northwest	
	Territories and the Yukon Territory	
RBSC-	File - Draft Preferentialist Rebuttal Brief	1992
ARC-1374-33-2-3		
RBSC-	File - Case Brief on Behalf of the	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-1	Government of B.C. Vol. VII.	
RBSC-	File - Case Brief on behalf of the	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-2	Government Du Quebec. Vol. IX	17,72
RBSC-ARC-1374-40-2	File - Binational Panel Orders Sweeping	1993
1856 7110 1371 10 2	Reconsideration of Softwood Lumber	1,7,5
	Decision; Cites Numerous Flaws in	
	Commerce Department's Subsidy	
	Determination. News Release.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-40-3	File - Recent Submissions. Brief to IT on	1993
1856 1866 1371 10 3	Injury, Brief to FTA Panel on Subsidy.	1,7,5
RBSC-ARC-1374-45-2	File - Mac Laren Welcomes Favourable	1994
1000 1110-131 1-13- 2	Extraordinary Challenge Decision on	1//1
	Softwood Lumber. News Release.	
RBSC-	File - Petition for Declaratory Judgement	1994
ARC-1374-45-3-1	and/or Injunctive Relief under the Special	1777
111C 1374 43 3 1	Procedures of 19 U.S.C. S 1516a (g) (4)	
	(A). D.C. Circuit Filings on behalf of	
	the Coalition, CFIC, QLMA and CLA-	
	Quebec Quebec	
RBSC-	File - Complaint and Petition for Review	1994
ARC-1374-45-3-2	for Declaratory and Injunctive Relief	1771
1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	under 19 U.S. C. S 1516a (g) (4) (A).	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Post Hearing Brief.	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-1	The Countries Fost Hearing Brief.	1703
RBSC-	File - Newspaper Editorials.	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-2	The Newspaper Editorials.	1703
RBSC-	File - Section 201 Petition filed on	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-3	behalf of Wood Shake and Shingle	1703
ARC-13/4-40-3-3	Manufacturers in the U.S.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-4	File - Press Release Gibbons Bill.	1985
RBSC-	File - ITC Productivity Data re: Section	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-1	332 Study.	1700
RBSC-	File - Post-hearing brief re Wood	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-2	Shingles.	1700
RBSC-	File - Petitioners Post-hearing Brief.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-3	The - remoners rost-hearing blief.	1700
RBSC-	File - Press Release.	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-1	THE - FIESS RElease.	1700
RBSC-	File Wood shingles and Chalces ITC	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-2	File - Wood shingles and Shakes ITC	1700
RBSC-	Inv. Remedy Brief.	1004
	File - Wood Shingles and Shakes ITC	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-1	Inv. Trade Act 5.201 Petitioners Remedy	
DDCC	Brief.	1004
RBSC-	File - Circulars Prepared by the Coalition	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-2	to Stop Unfair Wood Tariffs.	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-7	File - Brief before the Trade Policy Staff	1986
	Committee re Wood Shingles and Shakes	

1220 11110 107.		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Coalition to Stop Unfair Wood	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-4	Tariffs - Newsletter.	
RBSC-	File - Press Release	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-4		
RBSC-	File - Press- Release CVD Action	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-2		
RBSC-	File - The Washington Post Editorial.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-3	The The Washington Food Editorium	
RBSC-	File - Press Release.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-1	The Tress Release.	1700
RBSC-	File - Press Release ITC Hearings.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-5	The - Fless Release ITC Hearings.	1900
RBSC-	File Conglement to the West instan	1986
	File - Supplement to the Washington	1980
ARC-1374-46-8-6	Post.	1007
RBSC-	File - U.S. Coalition to Stop Unfair	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-7	Wood Tariffs - July 1986 Newsletter	
RBSC-	File - Bonding and Customs	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-1	Requirements - Clarification Notes.	
RBSC-	File - Brief on Non-Stumpage Programs.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-2		
RBSC-	File - Press Release: Analysis of	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-3	Petitioners Allegations relating to	
	stumpage rates.	
RBSC-	File - Press Release - Canadian	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-4	Government Offer.	
RBSC-	File - Briefs Submitted to ITA.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-5		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Government Note to U.S.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-6	Gov Softwood Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Brief Submitted to	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-7	USDOC.	
RBSC-	File - Post-hearing Brief.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-8	The Tost hearing Brief.	1700
RBSC-	File - Post-hearing Briefs.	1986
ARC-1374-46-10-1	The -1 ost-hearing Briefs.	1700
	File II C Industry Despense to	1096
RBSC- ARC-1374-46-10-2	File - U.S. Industry Response to Canadian Offer.	1986
RBSC-		1004
	File - Revised Export Notice.	1986
ARC-1374-47-1-1	Fil. Cl.L. 0 M. I A C. L. Cl.	1007
RBSC-	File - Globe & Mail Article, Clear-	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-2	Cutting	1001
RBSC-	File - Notice of Initiation.	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Briefs Submitted Arguing	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-2	Against U.S. Imposition of Bonding	
	Requirements	
RBSC-	File - USDOC Questionnaire.	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-3		
RBSC-	File - CRC Post Hearings Brief to ITC.	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-4		
RBSC-	File - CVDI-III - Press Clippings.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-1		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Pre-hearing Brief to the	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-2	USITC.	
L		

		T - J
RBSC-	File - Briefs to FTA Bi-national Panel	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-3	Review -1TA Decision	
RBSC-	File - Briefs to FTA Bi-national Panel	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-4	Review - ITC Decision.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-50	File - ITC Questionnaires	1982
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-6	File - Federal Trade Commission Brief to	1983
	the ITA.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Producers Questionnaire	198?
ARC-1374-52-1-1		
RBSC-	File - New Releases: News from Bob	1982
ARC-1374-52-1-2	Packwood US senator from Oregon Re:	
	Congratulating lumber producers for	
	pursuing competition question	
RBSC-	File - Revised stumpage subsidy	[198-?]
ARC-1374-52-1-3	calculations from Petition to ITA	[]
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-2	File - Additional Questionnaire: Federal	1986
	and Provincial	1,00
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-3	File - Additional Questionnaire: Federal	1986
RDSC 711C 1374 33 3	and Provincial	1700
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-4	File - Questionnaire Alberta	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-5	File - Questionnaire Ontario	1986
	, ,	
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-6	File - Questionnaire British Columbia	1986
RBSC-	File - Subsidy Definitions	[198-?]
ARC-1374-53-14		
RBSC-ARC-1374-54-5	File - Arnold and Porter Precedents	1983
RBSC-ARC-1374-55-1	File - Appendices to Canadian	1970-1982
	Government Response to ITC	
	Questionnaire	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-1	File - Response to ITC Questionnaire	1982
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-2	File - ITA Supplemental questionnaire	1982?
	response volume 10	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-3	File - ITA Supplemental questionnaire	1983?
	response volume 11	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-4	File - ITA Supplemental questionnaire	1980-1981
	response volume 12	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-5	File - Non-stumpage items and	1983
	miscellaneous clarifications of response	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-6	File - NAHB brief	1982
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-7	File - Southern Forest Products	1983
	Association/Western Timber Association	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-8	File - ITC Telecons and Memos: H.A.	1982
	Fierst	1702
RBSC-	File - Notes on Forest Policy, Forms	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-1	of Tenure, and Systems in Canada by	1700
1110 13/7 3/ 1-1	Province.	
RBSC-	File - Briefing Notes: Canada-United	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-2	States Wood Products Trade: Prepared	1700
111C 13/7-3/-1-2	for the House of Commons Standing	
	Committee on Fisheries and Forestry.	
RBSC-	File - Briefing Notes: Canada-U.S. Wood	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-3	Products Trade. Prepared for the Hon.	1703
MC-13/4-3/-1-3	William R. Bennett, MLA Premier,	
	Province of B.C.	
	1 TOVINCE OF D.C.	

		Tipocy Tonico.
RBSC-	File - Briefing Notes: Canada-United	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-4	States Lumber Trade.	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Values (Tables for July 1	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-5	Through December 31, 1985).	
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Trade:	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-6	Questions and Answers.	
RBSC-	File - Briefing Book for ITC Section 332	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-1	Hearing.	
RBSC-	File - Briefing on Marketing/	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-2	Transportation of Canadian	
	Lumber Products to Ways & means	
	Subcommittee - Vancouver, B.C.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-58-1	File - U.S. Coalition for Fair Lumber	1986
	Imports. News Releases and Documents	
RBSC-	File - Wood Shingles Shakes:	1986
ARC-1374-58-3-1	Prehearing Brief on Behalf of Canadian	1700
	Respondents.	
RBSC-	File - Post Hearing in Support of Petition	1983
ARC-1374-58-3-2	for Relief from Imports of Wood Shakes	1703
7 INC 1374 30 3 2	& Shingles Under Sect. 201 of the Trade	
	Act of 1994.	
RBSC-	File - Briefing Book for Lobby Day. July	1986
ARC-1374-59-1-1	24, 1986.	1980
	II.	1007
RBSC-	File - U.S. Press Statements. 1986.	1987
ARC-1374-59-1-2	Til D II I	1006
RBSC-	File - Press clippings	1986
ARC-1374-65-4-1		
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings.	1987
ARC-1374-65-4-2		
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-7	File - Launching of Uruguay Round	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-8	File - GATT - Uruguay Round	1987
RBSC-	File - US Protectionism Spreading.	1987
ARC-1374-66-3-1	(Media News Release)	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1987
ARC-1374-66-3-2		
RBSC-ARC-1374-67-6	File - Canadian Private Sector Observers	1988
	at GATT Montreal Ministerial Meetings:	
	Briefing Book	
RBSC-	File - News Release: Prime Minister	1989
ARC-1374-67-11	Brian Mulroney, appointed Gerald	
	Shannon as Ambassador for Multilateral	
	Trade Negotiations and Chief Negotiator	
	effective Jan.1/1990	
RBSC-	File - Munro calls on Mulroney to form	1990
ARC-1374-68-10	Task Forces	
RBSC-	File - Notes: 1987-1990 calculations for	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-1	a value to be replaced - stumpage, royalty	
	and Forest Renewal.	
RBSC-	File - Ministerial Meeting on the	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-2	Uruguay Round of Multilateral Trade	
	Negotiations: General Information	
	Briefing Book.	
RBSC-	File - Brief presented by Lignum Ltd. To	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-3	the Cabinet Committee on Sustainable	
	Development.	
	1 = 1 : 1 : 5 P	

File MoF News Release: Study on 1991	DSC-ARC-1374	WIIKC	Apsey folius.
RBSC		•	1991
ARC-1374-69-2 File - Forests Minster Richmond says Lower Stumpage Would Violate MOU. File - Release: Hon. Joe Clark has been apoptioned President of the Privy Council and Minister for Constitutional Affairs. 1991	ARC-1374-69-2-1	Interior Stumpage Rates Released.	
File - Forests Minister Richmond says 1991	RBSC-	File - Misc. Clippings and notes.	1991
Lower Stumpage Would Violate MOU. 991	ARC-1374-69-2-2		
Lower Stumpage Would Violate MOU. 991	RBSC-ARC-1374-69-3	File - Forests Minster Richmond says	1991
File - Release: Hon, Joe Clark has been appointed President of the Privy Council appointed President of the Privy Council and Minister for Constitutional Affairs. File - News Release: New Estimates of Milling Costs in Southern Interior. 1991		Lower Stumpage Would Violate MOU.	
appointed President of the Privy Council and Minister for Constitutional Affairs.	RBSC-ARC-1374-69-5		1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-6		appointed President of the Privy Council	
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-6		and Minister for Constitutional Affairs.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-8	RBSC-ARC-1374-69-6	File - News Release: New Estimates of	1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-8			
U.S. in Plywood Standards-Setting and Certification	RBSC-ARC-1374-69-8	_	1991
Certification			
RBSC- File - Misc. Press clippings 1991			
ARC-1374-69-10	RBSC-		1991
RBSC- File - Notes on the Economic 1991		The mast riess empthis	
ARC-1374-70-1-1 Consequences of B.C.'s Methods Pricing Timber RBSC-ARC-1374-70-1-2 Mulroney RBSC-ARC-1374-70-1-2 Mulroney RBSC-BRSC-ARC-1374-71-9-1 File - News Release: Minister Says U.S. 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-71-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-71-9-2 File - Question period CTV Network - 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-71-9-3 North American Free Trade RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Notes for the participants in 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Famscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Famscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Notes on Preliminary 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Olips and letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Clips and letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-1 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Preliminary Ruling, Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest Lumber Corp. Arm		File - Notes on the Economic	1991
Timber File - Interview with the Prime Minister 1991			1991
RBSC- File - Interview with the Prime Minister 1991	7 HCC 1371 70 1 1		
ARC-1374-70-1-2 Mulroney RBSC- File - News Release: Minister Says U.S. 1992 ARC-1374-71-9-1 Rejection of Canada Appeals 1992 RBSC- File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-71-9-2 RBSC- File - Question period CTV Network - 1992 1992 RBSC- File - Notes for the participants in Victoria visit - delegation 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-1 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-1 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-1 File - Press Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-1 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to G	RRSC-		1991
File - News Release: Minister Says U.S. 1992			1771
ARC-1374-71-9-1 Rejection of Canada Appeals RBSC- File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-71-9-2 File - Question period CTV Network - 1992 ARC-1374-71-9-3 North American Free Trade RBSC- File - Notes for the participants in Victoria visit - delegation RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Bamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Fress Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Misc. Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9.1 File - Olips and letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9.2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-1 File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest 1992 </td <td></td> <td>1</td> <td>1002</td>		1	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-71-9-3 North American Free Trade 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-1 File - Notes for the participants in Victoria visit - delegation 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Clips and letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-0-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-1 File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 1992 Preliminary Ruling, Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of			1992
ARC-1374-71-9-2 File - Question period CTV Network - North American Free Trade 1992 ARC-1374-71-9-3 File - Notes for the participants in Victoria visit - delegation 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Misc. Press Clippings / Articles 1992 ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Notes on Preliminary 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Clips and letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Briefs 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-2 File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 P			1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-9-3 File - Question period CTV Network - North American Free Trade 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Notes for the participants in Victoria visit - delegation 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 File - Clips and letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-1 Brie's 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-1 File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 </td <td></td> <td>File - Wilse. Afticles/ Fless Chippings</td> <td>1992</td>		File - Wilse. Afticles/ Fless Chippings	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-3 North American Free Trade RBSC-ARC-1374-72-21 File - Notes for the participants in Victoria visit - delegation RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Misc. Press Clippings / Articles 1992 ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Notes on Preliminary 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-9-1 Pile - Clips and letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. 1992 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine 1992		Eila Occasion maria d CTV Naturala	1002
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-2-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC- RRS-C- RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Bulletin 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		1 2	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-1 Victoria visit - delegation RBSC-ARC-1374-72-3 File - Eamscliffe - Bulletin 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Misc. Press Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Clips and letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-2 File - Eamscliffe – Bulletin 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-2-2 File - Misc. Press Clippings / Articles 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- File - Notes on Preliminary 1992 Determination RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Clips and letters 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Rebouttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 Petermination RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 Pile - Clips and letters 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			1002
ARC-1374-72-22 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Notes on Preliminary 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Clips and letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs 1992 RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-2 File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC-ARC-1374-72-11-4 File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		l .	
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8 File - Press Clippings 1992 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 Determination RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Clips and letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-9-2 File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-1 File - Press Releases/Letters 1992 ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		File - Misc. Press Clippings / Articles	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		Till D Gill i	1000
ARC-1374-72-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- File - Before the ITA - Brief in poposition to the March 12, 1992 preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep 1992			1992
ARC-1374-72-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 File - Press Releases/Letters File - Press Releases/Letters File - Press Releases/Letters File - Dewey Ballentine Pre-Hearing Briefs RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		File - Clips and letters	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 ARC-1374-72-11-2 ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		File - Misc. Articles/ Press Clippings	1992
RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 File - Before the ITA - Brief in Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 RBSC- RBSC- File - Before the ITA - Brief in Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		File - Press Releases/Letters	1992
ARC-1374-72-11-1 Briefs File - Before the ITA - Brief in 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep 1992 1992 1992 1992 1992 1992 1992 1992		1	1992
ARC-1374-72-11-2 Opposition to the March 12, 1992 Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		5 75	
Preliminary Ruling. Submitted by Green Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			1992
Forest Lumber Corp. Armstrong, A.J. Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep	ARC-1374-72-11-2	1	
Counsel to Green Forest RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3 RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep		1	
RBSC- File - Before the ITA - Case Brief of J.D. 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
ARC-1374-72-11-3 Irving Ltd. Davis Wright Tremaine RBSC- File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
RBSC- File - Rebuttal Brief from Leggett & 1992 ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			1992
ARC-1374-72-11-4 Platt, Inc. And International Sleep			
			1992
Products Assn. Rogers & Wells	ARC-1374-72-11-4		
		Products Assn. Rogers & Wells	

		7 Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - News release: Harcourt and	1992
ARC-1374-73-2-1	Gardner Sign Environmental Initiative	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings miscLumber	1992
ARC-1374-73-2-2	Imports from Canada Do not Injure U.S.	
	Producers	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-9	File - Canada-U.S. Trade Commission	1992
	Meets in Washington (News Release)	
	"The FTA Blame Game"	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings - misc papers	1992
ARC-1374-73-15		
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-1	File - Press Clipping 1993-	1993
RBSC-	File - Surveys development for	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-1	responding to Commerce Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Notice of Final Panel Action - rule	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-1	79a of Article 1904 Panel Rules	
RBSC-	File - Notice of Motion to Stay	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-2	Proceedings - Extraordinary Challenge	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-3		
RBSC-	File - Re: News Clips from database	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-1	search and Press Clips regarding	
	softwood lumber duty	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-3		
RBSC-	File - Newsclippings re: US builders	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-1	hammer import duties	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings 1 Articles / TMA	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-2	Notes	
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-3	File - Notice of consent Motion to Lift	1995
	Stay of Proceedings and Grant Pending	
	Motion to Dismiss Proceedings and Vale	
	Remand Order	
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-6	File - Press Clippings	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-4	File - An Open Letter to the Western	1995
	Canadian Lumber Producers. News	
	article	
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-9	File - Press Clippings	1995
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-1		
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9	File - TMA Notes	1996
RBSC-	File - TMA Notes	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-2		
RBSC-	File - Notice to Industry: Under	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-2	Utilization of Quotas	
RBSC-	File - TMA Notes	1997
ARC-1374-84-1-2		
RBSC-	File - Notice to Exporters re Softwood	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-1	Lumber; Export Fees	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-2		
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-1	- Tr	
RBSC-	File - Notice to Exporters re: Softwood	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-2	Lumber: Under Utilization of Exports	
1 22 22 7 1 88 8 2		

DDGG ADG 1074 07 7	TEN M. CII.	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-7	File - News Clippings	1998
RBSC-ARC-1374-87-2	File - Notice to Exporters: Item 5104:	1998
	Softwood Lumber Products.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-1	File - B.C Softwood Lumber Trade	1998
	Council	
RBSC-	File - Science Council of British	1990
ARC-1374-107-1	Columbia	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-5	File - Note to CFIC Members - binational	1993
	panels findings	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-8	File - Press Clippings MOF News	1993
RBSC 111C 1374 74 0	Release re: Binational panel rules	1773
	commission's determination seriously	
	flawed	
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-3	File - Notice of Selection of Panelists	1993
	1	
RBSC-	File - Outline Brief to the ITC on	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-1	Remand	
RBSC-	File - Supplemental ITC Questionnaires	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-2		
RBSC-	File - Industry Portion of the USDC	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-2	Admin Review Questionnaire	
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-6	File - MacLaren Welcomes Panel's	1993
	Ruling on Softwood Lumber. News	
	Release	
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-8	File - Press Clippings	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-2	File - Press Clippings	1994
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-3	File - Notes - Mike Apsey	1994
RBSC-	File - TMA Notes	1994
	File - TMA Notes	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-1		1004
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings Extraordinary	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-2	Challenge Committee re: panellist having	
	past connections with parties to a dispute	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-1	File - FTA Secretariat that the ECC	1994
	Ruling has been delayed by two weeks -	
	decision on 1st AugPress clips	
RBSC-	File - BCMOF Timber Supply Analysis	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-1	news releases	
RBSC-	File - News Clips "Canada Wins Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-2	Battle."	
RBSC-	File - MacLaren swallows trade	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-3	principles Newsclip	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Press Release. Misc Press	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-8	Clippings	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-8	File - Trans American Alliance	1994
KDSC-ARC-13/4-1/-0	(TAACSL) re press release by John	1//7
	Ragosta - Dispute settlement - US-CDN/	
	FTA and NAFTA	
RBSC-	l .	1004
	File - New Clip- That Lumber Challenge	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-2	TO A COL	1004
RBSC-	File - News Articles	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-4		
RBSC-	File - Newsclippings re: \$800m US duty	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-2	refund expected by end of year	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings / TMA Notes	1994
ARC-1374-77-11		
	•	

	<u> </u>	Tipsey folias.
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-13	File - Press Clippings / TMA Notes	1994
RBSC-	File - Draft Press Release and statement:	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-1	Long-Running Lumber Dispute Ends	
	with the US Return of Monies Owed to	
	Canadian Lumber Exporters	
DDCC ADC 1274 79 1		1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-1	File - Press Clippings	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-7	File - Notes for an Address by the Hon.	1995
	Roy MacLaren -To the Mid-America	
	Committee	
RBSC-	File - Notes in response to the May 24	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-1	Plenary Session	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-2		
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-3	File - Briefing Materials- Canada/US	1995
KDSC-ARC-1374-17-3	Softwood Lumber Consultations Plenary	1773
	1	
DDCC ADC 1274 00 1	Session 1 1/12 July in kelowna, B.C.	1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-1	File - Briefing Materials Canada-US	1995
	Softwood Lumber Consultations. 18 and	
	19 Sept. 95, Washington, DC	
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-5	File - Press Clip re: Alaska Republican	1995
	Push Subsidy for Logging	
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-6	File - Press Clippings	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-7	File - Press Clipping / TMA Notes	1995
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings / TMA Notes	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-1	II &	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Press Release - US	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-2	Lumber Industry Welcomes Progress	1773
ARC-1374-00-11-2	Achieved in Softwood Case With Canada	
RBSC-	File - CFLA Questionnaire re shipments	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-2	1	1990
	to us	1007
RBSC-	File - Quebec's press release re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-2	Negotiations on softwood Lumber	
	Exports to US	
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-3	File - Press Clippings 1 TMA Notes	1996
RBSC-	File - Quebec New Release	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-1		
RBSC-	File - News Release - Canadian-US	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-2	Lumber Softwood Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings / TMA Notes	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-1	The Tress emptings, Time Process	1770
RBSC-	File - WRCLA Notice of Special Mtg on	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-2	Excise Tax Implementation	1//0
		1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-9	File - Press Clippings	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1996
ARC-1374-81-10		
RBSC-	File - TMA Notes	1996
ARC-1374-81-12		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-2		
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings / TMA Notes	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Office of the USTR - Notice of	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-2	Agreement: Monitoring and Enforcement	
	1 6	

		- ·
	Pursuant to Sect. 301 and 306: Canadian	
	Exports of Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Notice to Exporters - Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-3	Lumber Products	
RBSC-	File - re: Notice and the Questionnaire -	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-4	Softwood Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-5		
RBSC-	File - Special Bulletin - Canada/US	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-1	Lumber Trade	
RBSC-	File - Notes of Meeting with Claudio	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-2	Valle, Dir., Special Trade Policy Div.,	
	Export & Imports Control Bureau -	
	Valle's Timetable	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-3	The Tress Chippings	1770
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-6	File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaires	1996
	-	
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7	File - Notes of Meeting with Claudio	1996
PRGG	Valle	1005
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-1		
RBSC-	File - Notes - DFAIT Seminar -	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-1	Item 5104 -Softwood Lumber: The	
	Assignment of Export Levels	
RBSC-	File - Notice to Exporters - Item 5105 -	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-2	Softwood Lumber: The Assignment of	
	Export Levels	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-3		
RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1	File - Press Clippings	1996
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-1		
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1997
ARC-1374-84-1-1		
RBSC-ARC-1374-84-4	File - Press Clippings	1997
RBSC-ARC-1374-84-7	File - Questionnaire to CDFAIT	1997
RBSC-	File - International Sleep Products Assn.	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-1	(ISPA) Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Press Clippings	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-2	The Tress cuppings	*///
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-5	File - Press Clippings	1997
RBSC-ARC-13/4-83-3	File - Pre-Drilled Studs- Government's	1997
		1771
ARC-1374-85-6-3	Response to US Customs Notice	1007
RBSC-	File - Notice to Exporters (White Binder)	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-4		
RBSC-	File - Crisis in B.C. Forest Industry	1991; 2006
ARC-1374-104-10		
RBSC-	File - Science Council of British	1990
ARC-1374-107-1	Columbia	
RBSC-	File - Crisis in B.C. Forest Industry	1991; 2006
ARC-1374-104-10		
RBSC-	File - Crisis in B.C. Forest Industry	1991; 2006
ARC-1374-104-10		
	J	

RBSC-	File - Science Council of British	1990
ARC-1374-107-1	Columbia	

Writing and coursework.

Date: 1959-1961; 1998-2006. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains records relating to the writing of Aspey's book What's All This Got to do with the Price of 2x4's? The material consists of the fifth draft of the book and photocopies of photographs that would become part of the book. The photographs include originals and several negatives. Also included are course notes from the course Forest Economics and Finance at the University of British Columbia's (UBC) Forestry Department and a course paper for another forestry class at UBC.

Physical description: 14 cm of textual records.

87 photographs: b&w and col.; 21.8 cm x 28 cm or smaller.

File / item list

Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Book related illustrations cut one	[ca. 1998-2006]		
ARC-1374-109-1-1				
RBSC-	File - Book related illustration second cut	[ca. 1998-2006]		1
ARC-1374-109-1-2				
RBSC-	File - Possible Illustrations Second Cut	[ca. 1998-2005]		
ARC-1374-109-2				
RBSC-	File - Book Illustrations	2005		
ARC-1374-109-3				
RBSC-	File - Book Draft Five	2005		
ARC-1374-109-4				
RBSC-	File - Section one third Forestry	1959		
ARC-1374-109-5				
RBSC-	File - Forest Economics and Finance	1954-1961		
ARC-1374-109-6	(For. 481)			
RBSC-	File - Possible Illustrations Second Cut	[ca. 1998-2005]		
ARC-1374-109-2				
RBSC-	File - Book Illustrations	2005		
ARC-1374-109-3				
RBSC-	File - Book Draft Five	2005		
ARC-1374-109-4				
RBSC-	File - Section one third Forestry	1959		
ARC-1374-109-5				
RBSC-	File - Forest Economics and Finance	1954-1961		
ARC-1374-109-6	(For. 481)			
RBSC-ARC-1374-	File - Book Photographs Binder #2	[200-]		108-7
BC-2136-87-128				
RBSC-ARC-1374-	File - Book photographs Binder #1	[200-]		108-8
BC-2136-129-139				

Correspondence and memorandum.

<u>Date</u>: 1971; 1982-1998. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains correspondence, memorandum, and letters relating to the Mike Apsey's involvement in the forest industry. Materials consists of correspondence between lawyers, COFI members, the Prime Minister, Provincial Premiers, U.S. senators, and the Department of Commerce, and Mike Apsey in his capacity as COFI president.

Physical description: ca. 3 m of textual records.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - To the USDC Import	1992		,
ARC-1374-32-3-9	Administration			
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992		
ARC-1374-32-3-10	Administration			
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992		
ARC-1374-32-3-11	Administration			
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992		,
ARC-1374-33-1-1	Administration			
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA 0-122-816	1992		
ARC-1374-33-1-2				
RBSC-	File - Memorandum on behalf of the	1992		
ARC-1374-33-1-3	Province of B.C.: Preferentiality			
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Preliminary Outline	1992		,
ARC-1374-33-2-1	for Hearing Brief Regarding Specificity.			
RBSC-	File - Letters Opposing CVD's 14.48%.	1992		
ARC-1374-33-2-2				
RBSC-	File - Letter and attachment	1992		
ARC-1374-33-2-3				
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Specificity Brief.	1992		
ARC-1374-33-2-4				
RBSC-ARC-1374-36-1	File - Documents /Correspondence	1992		
	relating to Inv. No. 701-TA-312.			
RBSC-	File - Federal Register Notice Final	1992		
ARC-1374-36-2-1	Affirmative CVD Determination: Certain			
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.			
RBSC-	File - Memorandum	1992		
ARC-1374-36-2-2				
RBSC-	File - Letter to Import Administration	1992		
ARC-1374-36-2-3	filed on behalf of the Government of			
	CanadaFinal Determination to exclude			
	Manitoba, Quebec and Saskatchewan, the			
	Northwest Territories and the Yukon.			

RBSC-ARC-1374-37-2: Memorandum

Date: 1992 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Draft Briefs for Binational Panel.

File / item list		
RBSC-ARC-1374-37-3	File - Memorandum	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-40-2	File - Letter Submitted on behalf of the Government of Canada, Provincial Governments, CFIC and Affiliated Companies and QLM.	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-40-3	File - Collection of Correspondence / Documents	1993

RBSC-ARC-1374-41-2: First Administrative Review. Letter filed on behalf of the Government of Canada, and Provincial Governments, CFIC and Affiliated Companies, QLMA, CLA.

Date: 1993 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Re: Allegations filed by the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports

	File / item list		
RBSC-ARC-1374-41-3	File - Memorandum	1993	
RBSC-ARC-1374-42-1	File - Correspondence	1994	
RBSC-ARC-1374-45-2	File - Memorandum	1994	
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-3	File - Post Hearing Memorandum.	1987	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Mr. Gibbons - revisions to	1985	
ARC-1374-46-4-1	H.R. 2451.	1700	
RBSC-	File - Proposal by Prime Minister	1985	
ARC-1374-46-4-2	Mulroney for Bilateral Trade Talks.		
RBSC-	File - Yeutter Request for Lumber Talks.	1985	
ARC-1374-46-4-3	1		
RBSC-	File - Proposed Talks on Lumber.	1985	
ARC-1374-46-4-4			
RBSC-	File - Formal Notification to enter into	1985	
ARC-1374-46-4-5	Negotiations Leading to Bilateral Free		
	Trade.		
RBSC-	File - Letter sent by President Reagan by	1986	
ARC-1374-46-8-1	12 Senators and the Presidents Response.		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Trade Consortium Proposal	1986	
ARC-1374-46-8-2			
RBSC-	File - President Reagan letter to Senator	1986	
ARC-1374-46-8-3			
RBSC-	File - Members of Congress letter to the	1986	
ARC-1374-46-8-4	Hon. Clayton Yeutter, USTR.		
RBSC-	File - Letter to USTR Clayton Yeutter	1986	
ARC-1374-46-9-1	form members of the House of		
DDGG	Representatives.	1006	
RBSC-	File - Telex to the Hon. Pat Carney re	1986	
ARC-1374-46-9-2	CVD.	1000	
RBSC-	File - Telex to the Rt. Hon. M. Brian	1986	
ARC-1374-46-9-3	Mulroney File - Letter to Premier Vander Zalm.	1007	
RBSC- ARC-1374-46-9-4	File - Letter to Premier Vander Zalm.	1986	
ARC-13/4-40-9-4			

EBSC THE 1871	1,1110	Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Hon. Pat Carney Letter to Province.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-1		
RBSC-	File - Letter to Resource Ministers and	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-2	Premiers.	
RBSC-	File - Letter to prime Minister Mulroney.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-3		
RBSC-	File - Letter to Hon. Pat Carney.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-4		
RBSC-	File - CRC Letter to Prime Minister.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-5	The effection to Time Minister.	1707
RBSC-	Eila Comagnandan ag with Minister	1987
	File - Correspondence with Minister	1907
ARC-1374-47-1-6	Carney.	1005
RBSC-	File - Revenue Canada Memorandum	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-7	Export Tax - Due date for Returns.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-48	File - US Tariff Commission Softwood	1946-1962
& 49	Lumber/ Documents / Correspondence	
RBSC-ARC-1374-50-1	File - Donald Lanskail (DASL) - Thank	1982-1984
	you letters	
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-4	File - ITA letter to Canadian Embassy	1983
	enclosing revision of computerized	
	exclusion format	
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-5	File - Memo from ITA re Ex Parte	1983
RBSC 7IRC 1374 31 3	Meeting with Government of Canada	1703
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-9	File - ITA Memo re Consultants'	1983
KBSC-ARC-13/4-31-9	Verification Report Meeting Hyatt	1903
	Regency Vancouver 21 Mar 83 - Joint	
PDGG	Report to CSLC Volume II	1002
RBSC-	File - Memo from Preston, Thorgrimson,	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-1	Ellis and Holman	1000
RBSC-	File - Letter to Baldrige	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-2		
RBSC-	File - Letter to Horlick suggesting	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-3	officials who visited Canada visit U.S. to	
	gain first hand information	
RBSC-	File - Letter to MacDonald enclosing	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-4	short memoranda preliminarily	
	discussing the adequacy of the Canadian	
	government responses to ITA questions	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Horlick enclosing memo	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-5	on determining true market value	
	(commercial benchmark) of Canadian	
	stumpage used to manufacture the	
	products under investigation	
RBSC-	File - Letter to MacDonald enclosing	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-6	memo on adequacy of Quebec answers to	
1110 13/1 32 1 0	ITA questions and additional information	
	needed	
RBSC-	File - Revised stumpage subsidy	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-7	calculations from Petition to ITA	1705
RBSC-		1983
ARC-1374-52-1-8	File - Summary of updated computer printout from Petitioner to ITA	1703
	1.2	1002
RBSC-	File - Preston, Thorgrimson, Eillis letter	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-9	to ITA re visit to Pacific Northwest &	
	meeting with Gus Kuehne - material submitted for record	

		Tipocy Torico.
RBSC-	File - List of members of the coalition	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-10	as of 21 March 1983 from P, T, E, &	
	H, Letter requesting list of all ex party	
	meetings for US coalition	
RBSC-	File - Preston, Thorgrimson letter to	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-11	Gary Horlick re cross-border forest	
	comparisons + maps & photos	
RBSC-	File - Preston, Thorgrimson letter to Gary	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-12	Horlick enclosing aerial photographs	1,03
	forest inspection tour	
RBSC-	File - Preston. Thorgrimson letter to Gary	1983
ARC-1374-52-1-13	Horlick	1703
RBSC-	File - Questionnaire –Correspondence	1986
ARC-1374-53-1-14	The - Questionnaire –Correspondence	1700
	E'1. CVD Ct #1	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-7	File - CVD Stumpage #1	1983
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-8	File - CVD Stumpage #2	1983
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-9	File - CVD Stumpage #3	1983
RBSC-	File - CVD Stumpage #4	1983
ARC-1374-53-10		
RBSC-	File - CVD Stumpage and no-stumpage	1986
ARC-1374-53-11	brief	
RBSC-	File - Transportation	1986
ARC-1374-53-12		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Senate finance committee	1987
ARC-1374-53-13		
RBSC-ARC-1374-54-1	File - CV Memoranda from H.A. Fierst	1982
RBSC 711C 1374 34 1	2.1	1702
RBSC-ARC-1374-54-2	File - CV Memoranda from H.A. Fierst	1982
KBSC-ARC-1374-34-2	2.2	1702
RBSC-ARC-1374-54-4		1983
RBSC-ARC-13/4-34-4	File - Arnold and Porter Correspondence 2.5	1983
DDGG +DG 1051 55 0	l .	1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-57-3	File - Post-Hearing Memorandum	1985
	Submitted to the ITC. Investigation No.	
	332-210.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Ontario Corn Producers'	1986
ARC-1374-59-1-1	Association. Memorandum to CFIC.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. General Accounting	1986
ARC-1374-59-1-2	Office - Memorandums, Visit of	
	G.A.O Investigators to BCMOF, and	
	Correspondence.	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Memorandums on Company	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-1	Exclusions.	
RBSC-	File - Evaluation of Prices Paid for	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-2	Softwood Timber in B.C., Alberta,	
	Ontario and Quebec. Draft.	
RBSC-	File - Cost Comparisons for Various	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-3	Timber Sources.	
RBSC-	File - Types of Lumber, Repair and	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-4	Remodeling, Industrial and Residential	
	Construction.	
RBSC-	File - The Macroeconomic Effects of	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-5	a U.S. Countervail Duty on Canadian	1700
111C 13/7-3/-2-3	Softwood Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	_	1986
I .	File - Exclusion Questionnaire	1700
ARC-1374-59-2-6	Attachment 2. Companies Requesting	

	TVIIRE	
	Exclusion and Attachment 3 Clarification Memorandum.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Public Hearings	1986
		1980
ARC-1374-59-3-1	on a U.SCanada Free Trade Area	
	Comments of the Domestic Lumber	
	Industry.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Concerning the	1986
ARC-1374-59-3-2	Appropriate Measure of Canadian	
	Lumber Subsidies: the Preferential	
	Pricing of Canadian Government Timber.	
	Inv. No. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum of Canadian Forest	1986
		1700
ARC-1374-59-3-3	Industries Council Concerning Non-	
	Stumpage Programs. No. C-122-602	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum of Canadian	1986
ARC-1374-59-3-4	Forest Industries Council Concerning	
	Additional Non-Stumpage Programs. No.	
	C-122-602.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-64-3	File - Memorandum of Law on CVD	1983
	Constitutional	1703
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-3	File - Memo: Present Economic	1981
RBSC-ARC-13/4-03-3		1981
	Situation in the Forest Industry -practice	
	sympathetic administration	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Canadian Softwood	1987-1989
ARC-1374-65-10	Lumber Imports	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum to Plywood	1987
ARC-1374-66-19	Committee	
RBSC-	File - US-Canada Memorandum of	1987
ARC-1374-66-21	Understanding on Trade In Softwood	1907
7 HC 1374 00 21	Lumber with Amendments.	
DDCC ADC 1274 (7.2		1988
RBSC-ARC-1374-67-3	File - Correspondence – MOU	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-1		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Regarding	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-2	measures for improving the operation of	
	the U.SCanada MOU on trade softwood	
	lumber	
RBSC-	File - Western Province Trade Ministers	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-3	Working Group on the Multilateral Trade	
ARC-1374-07-3-3	Negotiation (MTN). Perspectives on	
	MTN natural resource based products	
77.7	negotiations and issues	1000
RBSC-	File - Community Strategy and Action	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-4	Programme for Forestry Sector.	
RBSC-	File - Revising the BC Stumpage System:	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-5	Options under the softwood lumber	
	MOU.	
RBSC-	File - The Uruguay Round of Multilateral	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-6	Trade Negotiations. B.C consultations	1700
MC-13/4-0/-3-0		
PDGG	with the private sector.	1000
RBSC-	File - Memorandum of the Government	1989
ARC-1374-67-5-7	of B.C. Effect of Canada's Withdrawal	
	form MOU on Softwood Lumber.	
	-	

Bee Title 1871	1,1110	Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Memorandum, Correspondence	1989
ARC-1374-67-5-8	misc. papers regarding termination of	
	MOU and process, Trade Tribunal.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: re Softwood	1989
ARC-1374-67-5-9	Lumber Strategy MOU	
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-3	File - Correspondence To Apsey re:	1990
RDSC 711C 1374 00 3	Conversation with Jon Fried, Canadian	1770
	Embassy in Washington - termination of	
	MOU.	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to Jack Toovey (Fletcher	1990
ARC-1374-68-4-1	· ·	1990
	Challenge)	1000
RBSC-	File - Corresp., papers re: talking points	1990
ARC-1374-68-4-2	by CFIC to the Minister of Justice and	
	Attorney General of Canada the Hon.	
	Kim Campbell.	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-5	File - CFIC Advisors' Meeting -Misc.	1990
	Correspondence	
RBSC-	File - Potential CVD of BC Softwood	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-1	Lumber: Small Business Stumpage	
	Program. Misc. papers and Corresp	
RBSC-	File - Considerations Relating	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-2	to the Termination of the MOU.	
	Correspondence and papers.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: MOU between	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-3	the Governments of Canada and the U.S.	
	concerning softwood lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Risk Assessment Memoranda	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-4		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: Brian Gardiner,	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-5	MP - Grey Jadrzyk re: impact of	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: Peter Bentley -	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-6	Mike Apsey re: Western Federal Cabinet	
	Committee on the issue of MOU.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-9	File - Meeting with Quebec Officials	1990
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Michael Wilson	1990
ARC-1374-68-10	1	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum. Thomas - Apsey re:	1990
ARC-1374-68-11-1	MOU termination	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: John Crosbie	1990
ARC-1374-68-11-2	- Mike Apsey re Uruguay Round -	1990
71110 1371 00 11 2	subsidies disciplines.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: Thomas - Apsey	1990
ARC-1374-68-11-3	The correspondence. Thomas Tipsey	•//•
RBSC-	File - Corresp.: to Ambassador Gerry	1990
ARC-1374-68-11-4	Shannon from Mike Apsey	1770
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1990
	The - Correspondence	1770
ARC-1374-68-11-5	Ela Mamarar J	1000
RBSC-	File - Memorandum	1990
ARC-1374-68-10-1		1000
RBSC-	File - Corresp.: to John Crosbie from	1990
ARC-1374-68-10-2	Mike Apsey, Termination of the	
DDGG	Softwood Lumber MOU.	1000
RBSC- ARC-1374-68-10-3	File - Memo	1990

RBSC- ARC-1374-68-10-4	File - Memorandums from Strategicon	1990
RBSC-	File - Correspondence to Hon. Sid	1990
ARC-1374-68-10-5	Morrison US House of Representatives	
1220 20, 1 00 10 0	form Robert Mosbacher	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: BC and Quebec	1990
ARC-1374-68-10-6	government letters to P.M.	1770
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: to Mike Apsey from	1990
		1990
ARC-1374-68-11-6	John Reilly	1000
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: to Mike Apsey	1990
ARC-1374-68-11-7	from Geoffrey Elliot	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1990
ARC-1374-68-12-1		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1990
ARC-1374-68-12-2		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. to Mike Apsey	1990
ARC-1374-68-13	from Michael Wilson	
RBSC-	File - Notes	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-1		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-2	·	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1990
ARC-1374-68-14		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-3	The - Correspondence	1770
RBSC-	File - Memo from Chapotelle to Apsey	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-4	File - Mellio from Chapotene to Apsey	1990
RBSC-	Eile Common dance	1000
	File - Correspondence	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-5	T'I M I	1000
RBSC-	File - Memorandum	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-6		·
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Introduction of	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-7	the Comparative Value Timber Pricing –	
	MOU	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-2		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-3		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-4		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-5		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-6		
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-3	File - Memo: Material to be used in	1991
NDSC ARC-13/4-03-3	Termination of the MOU.	1//1
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Carla Hills	1991
1	-	1771
ARC-1374-69-4-1	U.S. Trade Representative	1001
RBSC-	File - Richmond Goes to Washington to	1991
ARC-1374-69-4-2	Discuss Softwood Lumber Issue.	1001
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Chris Thomas	1991
ARC-1374-69-4-3	Ladner Downs. Resource Road	

		Tipsey Tolius.
	Development and Replacement Costs	
DDCC	Letter.	1001
RBSC- ARC-1374-69-4-4	File - Corresp. Re: Washington Trade Law Counsel	1991
RBSC-	File - Memos/Correspondence	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-1		
RBSC- ARC-1374-69-5-2	File - Memo: Softwood Lumber: History of the Dispute. The First CVD Case	1991
RBSC-	File - Documents/correspondence -	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-3	pertaining to the FSAC softwood lumber study.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence MOF - Cost of	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-4	doing waste survey. Residue and waste measurement procedure changes.	
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-5		
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Wilson -	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-6	Canadian Lumber Industry	
RBSC-	File - Corresp.To Sandy Peel re: Forest	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-1	Resources Commission (FRC), The Future of Our Forests	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Carla Hills U.S.	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-2	Trade Representative re: Implementation	
	Harmonization Standards and	
	Certification Rules for the Trade of	
	Plywood Between U SCanada under FTA.	
RBSC-	File - Memo: Forestry Canada to	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-3	determine the status of the TSPIRS project: "Final stage."	
RBSC-	File - Memo: To Apsey - regarding	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-4	Termination of MOU	
RBSC-	File - Memo: To Apsey - regarding	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-5	Ottawa Update - throne speech cabinet scuffle - NAFTA - MOU - GATT	
RBSC-	File - Memo: regarding Update on U.S.	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-6	"Fast Track" from Winstron & Strawn	
RBSC- ARC-1374-69-6-7	File - Memo: Plywood Industry Profile.	1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-7	File - Corresp. Re: Pork Decision	1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-8	File - Memo	1991
RBSC-	File - Memo: re Customs Bond for	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-1	Canadian Lumber	1//1
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-2	THE MONIO	1//1
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-3	THE - IVICINO	1//1
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Matters arising from the	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-4	termination of softwood	1//1
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Apsey - re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-5	Ramifications of U.S. action on	1771
DDGG	termination of MOU	1001
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-1-6	File - Memo: to Mike Robson re: Material for conference call on pricing	1991

XDSC-ARC-13/4	TVIIRE	Apsey folius.
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Apsey re: Update	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-7	memo for conference call Update on state	
	of play.	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to Barshefsky re: Customs	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-8	Bond for Canadian Lumber	1991
	1	1001
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Tracking Lumber Shut	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-9	Downs	
RBSC-ARC-1374-70-2	File - Memos/corresp/documents	1991
	regarding: Specificity, self-initiation of	
	the CVD on softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to C. Barshefsky, George	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-1	Grandison et al.	
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-3	File - Mellio	1991
	F" 16	1001
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-4		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-5-1		
RBSC-	File - Memos/corresp	1991
ARC-1374-70-5-2	1	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To T.A. Buell	1991
ARC-1374-70-7-1	The Correspondence to 1.74. Buch	1//1
RBSC-	File Comment of Tr C Post of	1001
	File - Correspondence To C. Barshefsky	1991
ARC-1374-70-7-2		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-8-1		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-8-2		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-8-3		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Apsey	1991
ARC-1374-70-8-4	The Correspondence to Apsey	1//1
	Eila Marra	1001
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-8-5		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Apsey	
ARC-1374-70-8-6		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-1		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-2		
RBSC-	File - Memo	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-3	I ne meno	1//1
	Ela Camana de Como Torco III II I	1001
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Gary Horrlick	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-4		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr. Cairns, re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-5	CVD, softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to Bob Wood re: Cross-	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-6	Boarder Comparisons (Canada-U.S.)	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Gary Horrlick	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-7	Re: Quebec Proposal - Your Fax of	
11110 13/4 /0.7-/	November 12	
	130 Velilloel 12	
RBSC-ARC-1374	4-70-9-8: Correspondence To N	Mr. Cairns, re: CVD, softwood lumber

Date: 1991 (date of creation)		
	File / item	list
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-9	File - Memo: to Bob Wood re: Cross-Boarder Comparisons (Canada-U.S.)	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-10	File - Correspondence To Gary Horrlick Re: Quebec Proposal - Your Fax of November 12	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-11	File - Correspondence To Mr. Cairns, re: CVD, softwood lumber	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-12	File - Memo: to Bob Wood re: Cross-Boarder Comparisons (Canada-U.S.)	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-13	File - Memos: Points re CFIC Members Involvement - ITC Case Preparation ITC Update -1986 Price Waterhouse Study – Profitability	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-14	File - Memos: ITC Questionnaires Chapter 19 Panel Review	
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-9-15	File - Memo: 301 Comments	
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-1	File - Memo to CFIC Members re: Company Exclusions.	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-2	File - Memo: Draft Preferentiality Memorandum - Key issues	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-3	File - Memo: to CFIC re: International Trade Commission (ITC) Staff	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-4	File - Correspondence Re: Canada Softwood Lumber Team	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-5	File - Correspondence To Apsey - Re: End-use study by Woodbridge Reed.	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-6	File - Memo: to CFIC Board of Directors re: Financial Post Article .Canada's softwood lumber team mediocre -Misc. Press clippings	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-1	File - Correspondence To Hon. Robert Mosbacher re: Company Exclusions -	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-2	File - Memo: re - Country Profiles of Stumpage Users	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-3	File - Correspondence To Hon. Dan Miller Re: Request of BC for Exclusion from Softwood Lumber CVD Case	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-4	File - Memo re: News Interview with Kip Howlett	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-5	File - Memo re: Canadian, Provincial and CFIC Counsel - BC Request for Exclusion from Softwood Lumber CVD Case	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-6	File - Memo re: ITC Vote on Softwood Lumber	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-7	File - Memo re: Argentina Export Embargo Questionnaire	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-8	File - Memo re: Recent ITC opinion in Coated Groundwood Paper	1991

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ambassador	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-9	Carla Hills re: 301-87 Canadian	1001
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Summary of Preliminary	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-10	Determination of the ITC - ITC	
	Opinion and Report -Preparation of	
Proce	Questionnaires for Final ITC Inv.	1004
RBSC-	File - Memo CFIC re: CVD III - log	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-11	exports	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Alan Dunn re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-12	Certain Softwood Lumber Products	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To John McNab	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-13	re: CVD - softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Apsey re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-14	CVD Questionnaire Response	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Apsey re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-15	merits of filing a CVD case	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Apsey re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-16	CVD Questionnaire Response	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence .to Hon. R.	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-17	Moscbacher re:Certain Softwood Lumber	
11110 1071 70 12 17	Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Dunn Re: Certain	1991
ARC-1374-70-13-1	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	1771
ARC-1374-70-13-1	On behalf of the Government of Canada	
	and	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Robert Cassidy	1991
ARC-1374-70-13-2	re: CVD Inv. Certain Softwood Lumber	1991
ARC-13/4-70-13-2	Products from Canada. On behalf of the	
	Government of	
RBSC-		1001
	File - Correspondence to Hon. R.	1991
ARC-1374-70-13-3	Moscbacher re: Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada:	
PPGG	C-122-816. On behalf of the Coalition	1001
RBSC-	File - Correspondence to Hon. R.	1991
ARC-1374-70-13-4	Moscbacher re: Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada:	
	C-122-816. Questionnaire Response by	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. R. Moscbacher	1991
ARC-1374-70-13-5	re: Certain Softwood Lumber Products	
	from Canada -on behalf of our client	
	MacMillan Bloedel	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: CVD III	1991
ARC-1374-70-14	"Paper"	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr Dunn re:	1991
ARC-1374-71-6-1	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada Log Export Subsidy Allegation.	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to Barshefsky/Grandison/	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-2	May re: Pending Bills Concerning US	
	Log Export Restrictions	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Principal	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-3	contacts re: Questionnaire for British	
	Columbia	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Apsey re:	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-4	Harry Horrocks	
	J 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	

		Tipsey Tonus.
RBSC-	File - Memo to Apsey/Shebbeare re: Log	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-5	Export Ban Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to David Carlisle re:	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-6	Federal Legislation on Log Exports	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-7	File - Correspondence To Hon. Alan	1992
	Dunn re: Certain Softwood Lumber	
	Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Memo to: J.C.Kerr and J.R. Reilly	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-1	re: CVD III -US Political Program -	
	Public Relations Meeting	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Charlene Barshefsky et al	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-2	re: Company Exclusions	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Rockwell	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-3	Schnabel (USDC/ITA) re: Certain	1772
/MC 1374 /1 / 3	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	
	Re: Stumpage subsidies - "Why don't we	
	go to the bid system for everybody and	
	really see what a log is worth in B.C.?	
	Former Minister of Forests Jack Kem	
RBSC-	File - Memo to: J.C.Kerr and J.R. Reilly	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-4	re: CVD III -US Political Program -	1//2
AKC-13/4-/1-9-4	Public Relations Meeting	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Janet Lane re	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-5	Washington-based Canadian reporters	1992
RBSC-	File - Corresp. CVD re: opposition to US	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-6	Tariff	1992
	1	1002
RBSC-	File - Re: Company Exclusions	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-7	E'l. M CD. ()	1002
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Follow-up of Potential Witnesses for the ITC Final	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-8	1	1000
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Schnabel	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-9	re: to register Canada's concerns with the	
777	conduct CVD	1000
RBSC-	File - Memo to Winston & Strawn, J.	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-1	Reilly re: Membership	
RBSC-	File - Memo: to Canadian Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-2	Counsel re: Specificity Studies -	
	Softwood Lumber - StatsCan Volume &	
	Value Data - StatsCan Sawmilling and	
	Planing Mill Products Industry Annual	
PRGG	Survey	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To John McNab	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-3	Canadian Embassy re: CVD	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Members of	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-4	Industry Advisory Group re: Log Exports	
RBSC-	File - CVD III re: CFIC Public Affairs	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-5	Strategy	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Apsey re: Log Export	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-6	Ban - Meeting Counsel Grandison,	
	Grandison	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Apsey - e: Mills	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-7	exclusions	
RBSC-	File - Memo re CVD - USDC has	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-8	postponed the preliminary subsidy	

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Alan	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-9	Dunn re: Certain Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: US CVD	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-10	Investigation: Certain Softwood Lumber	
	Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Canadian	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-11	Forest Industry Council re:	
	Communications plan through Feb.24.	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Softwood Lumber Public	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-12	Affairs Group Work Program - Embassy	
	in Washington is Coordinating	
RBSC-	File - RE: Certain Softwood Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-13	Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Hon. Schnabel	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-1	USDC Re: Certain Softwood Lumber	
	Products from Canada -see Letter from	
	Robert	
RBSC-	File - Memo Concerning the Alleged	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-2	Subsidization of Canadian Softwood	
	Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Schnabel	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-3	re the 151,000 member firms of National	
	Association of Home Builders	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Schnabel	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-4	(USDCIITA) re: Certain Softwood	
1110 1071 72 2 1	Lumber Products from Canada. Re: see	
	letter	
RBSC-	File - Letter to 14 companies requesting	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-5	response to Supplemental company	1772
THE 1371 72 2 3	exclusion questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To John McNab	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-6	Canadian Embassy re: CVD company:	1772
THE 1371 72 2 0	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Alan	1992
ARC-1374-72-3-1	Dunn re Certain Softwood Lumber	1772
THE 1371 72 3 1	Products from Canada - on behalf of the	
	Government of Canada,	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Basic Principles of	1992
ARC-1374-72-3-2	Customs Valuation	1//2
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr. Symthe	1992
ARC-1374-72-3-3	Simpson Door Co. re: Dispute over	1992
ARC-13/4-72-3-3	Canadian Subsidies	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence From the USDC	1992
ARC-1374-72-3-4	re:- Copy of Softwood lumber letter sent	1//2
1MC-13/4-14-3-4	by Ambassador	
RBSC-	File - Talking points for meeting with	1992
ARC-1374-72-3-5	Allan Dunn to discuss subsidy	1//2
	File - Letter to the President of the	1002
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-3-6		1992
	United States re: support NAWLA	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Sam	1992
ARC-1374-72-3-6	Skinner re: Weyerhaeuser CVD	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-4	File - Letters of opposition to softwood	1992
	lumber duty from U.S. customers	

		Tipsey fonds.
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-5	File - Memo re Extension of Canadian Lumber Preliminary determination	1992
RBSC-	File - Memo Speech - softwood lumber	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-1	-The Forest Industry of the Future- A	1772
7MC 1374 72 0 1	Question Of Pachyderms and Paradigms	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Commerce's Instruction	1992
		1992
ARC-1374-72-6-2	to Customs After Preliminary	-
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re: March 5th subsidy	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-3	ruling	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Softwood lumber	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-4	bonding facility	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: US CVD	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-5	Imposed on Canadian Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Current Issues	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-6	The Wellote, Current issues	1772
RBSC-	File - Memo to John Kerr et al. Re:	1992
		1992
ARC-1374-72-7-1	NFPA's position on neutrality	1000
RBSC-	File - Memo to John Kerr et al. Re:	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-2	NFPA's position on neutrality	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence to Hon Wilson Re:	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-3	Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence to James	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-4	McClure Re: Certain Softwood Products	
	from Canada. Request for financial	
	information on a mill-by-mill Basis	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To James McClure	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-5	Re: Softwood lumber form Canada on	1992
ARC-13/4-72-7-3		
	behalf of CFIC Request for financial	
Pres	information on a	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-6	USDC/ITA re: Company Exclusions –	
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Memo: CFIC - CVDI-III Ref	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-7	USDC - Summary of Preliminary	
	Determination	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Mr. Condie, columnist	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-8	regarding CVD determination	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Draft letter to	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-9	Secretary Dunn – Dutiable Status of	1772
ARC-1374-72-7-9	Transportation costs and Value added in	
	1 *	
DDCC	Remanufacturing	1002
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To : CFIC Member	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-1	Assn. Information to be distributed to	
	Customers in the U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hartley Lewis re: Cost	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-2	of Export Dry Sorting	
RBSC-	File - Memo: Preferentiality Pre-Hearing	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-3	Brief	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To the President	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-4	of the United States re Morton Buildings	1//2
AKC-13/4-/2-0-4	- deeply disappointed in the decision of	
	the DCO to impose a 14.48% duty on	
	Canadian Lumber	

		Tipsey Tonus.
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Ron Wyden	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-5	re: Reply to your letter of March 25	
	concerning softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Jean Anderson re	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-1	Preliminary outline for hearing brief	1//2
ARC-13/4-72-9-1		
	regarding specificity -Comments re: Pre-	
	hearing Log Export and specificity	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Alan	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-2	Dunn re CVD letter to Ambassador D.H.	
	Burney for the record addressing issue of	
	the CVD case	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Greg Jadrzyk	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-3	re items of interest – increasing	
1110 1071 72 7 0	uncertainty and risk in the forest sector	
	CAD	
RBSC-	File - Letter to President Bush re concern	1992
		1992
ARC-1374-72-9-4	over the 14.48% duty - harmful effect for	
	business	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Alan	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-5	Dunn re: Softwood lumber from Canada	
	- Quebec to provide a simple description	
	of the calculations used to compute the	
	non-credited silviculture values	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Barb	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-6	Franklin USDC/ITA re: Softwood	
1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	lumber from Canada - supplemental	
	questionnaire response of the Gov./	
	Of Canada - Saskatchewan and the	
222	Northwest Territories	1000
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ambassador	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-7	Burney re: timber subsidies	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: Random	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-8	length survey	
RBSC-	File - Memo to CFIC re: Media Plan for	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-9	May 19 final determination by the USDC	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Hon Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-1	re: subsidy finding totally unwarranted	1772
	, , ,	1000
RBSC-	File - Memo to Brian Morrisy re	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-2	Comments on Canada's Draft Responses	
	to Questions	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Instructions to Canadian	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-3	Mills Regarding the ITC Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Status of ITC Case	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-4		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence to David McInnes,	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-5	Softwood Lumber Dispute from Tim	
1210 1371 72 10 3	Reid, President of the Canadian Chamber	
	of Commerce and Edward Ney, U.S.	
	Ambassador to Canada	
DDCC		1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Bill Dymond	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-6	Canadian Embassy re: Anne Wexler -	
	attached follow up letters	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-7	re opposition to CVD-inclusion of	
	Western Red Cedar	
	<u> </u>	

		Tipsey Tollas.
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-8	re: Softwood Lumber – letter submitted	
	on behalf of the Gov. Of Canada, the	
	Governments of Alberta, B.C. Manitoba,	
	and the Northwest Territories, Yukon and	
	CFIC- regarding Canada's application of	
	the Timber Sale Program Inf	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Congressman	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-9	Wyden re: CVD- Ambassador Burney's	1992
ARC-13/4-72-10-9	1 2	
	Reply to the So-called "Compromise"	
Proc	Proposed by the Four Congressman	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Senator	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-10	Packwood - re: finding by Commerce	
	that B.C.'s log export restrictions provide	
	a C VD domestic subsidy would undercut	
	the GATT-consistency of U.S log export	
	restrictions	
RBSC-	File - Letter to President Bush re:	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-11	preliminary decision to impose 14.48%	
	duty on softwood- this would be	
	detrimental to the manufactured housing	
	industry	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-72-11-1	re Softwood lumber on behalf of	1772
7MC 1374 72 11 1	the Canadian Government, and the	
	Governments of Alberta, B.C., Manitoba,	
	Ontario Saskatchewan, Quebec,	
	Northwest Territories, Yukon and	
	CFIC - the letter objects to the active	
	participation b	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Secretary	1992
ARC-1374-72-11-2	Franklin re Softwood lumber -reply	
	of the Clemson Corporation "National	
	Frame" submitted in response to	
	arguments raised in the case brief of the	
	"Coalition" Ross & Hardifs	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Jean Anderson	1992
ARC-1374-72-11-3	re: the Coalition included new factual	
	information in its brief, in violation	
	of section 355.31 CVD Compliance	
	Tillman, Barbara of the Dept.'s	
	regulations	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Sam	1992
ARC-1374-72-12	Skinner re Champion International's view	1774
ANC-13/4-72-12	- termination of MO. doesn't create a	
DDCC	competitive	1002
RBSC-	File - Memo regarding BC's P.R. strategy	1992
ARC-1374-72-13	engaging Ms. Anne Wexler	
RBSC-	File - Memo: Outline of ITC Issues	1992
ARC-1374-72-14		
RBSC-	File - Letter from M&B to U.S.	1992
ARC-1374-72-16	customers re: Impact of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: Proposed	1992
ARC-1374-72-17-1	Duties on Canadian Lumber	

	1	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: - U.S. Hearings	1992
ARC-1374-72-17-2	Canadian Companies	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-73-2-1	re Softwood lumber - "Respondents"	
	confirm objection to the "Coalition"	
	introduction of testimony by Mr. Jack	
	Kempf hearing Re: Jack Kempf's	
	testimony	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr. Ketcham	1992
ARC-1374-73-2-2	re: C VD-the Prime Minister has raised	
	our concerns with U.S. President Bush	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Barbara	1992
ARC-1374-73-2-3	Tillman USDC/ITA re: Softwood	1,7,2
7 MC 1371 73 2 3	Lumber- list of remanufactured products	
	appended to preheating brief	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Alan Dunn	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-1	USDC/ITA re: Softwood Lumber	1992
ARC-13/4-73-3-1	-"Coalition" methodology and	
	interpretation of my (Michael Percy	
	1 1	
	U. Of Alberta) monograph "Forest	
	Management and Economic Growth in B.C."	
PDGG	1	1000
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-2	re: Softwood Lumber – company	
	exclusion by North America Wood	
	Treating Corp.	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Canadian Counsel re MB	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-3	Challenge to Exclusion Denial	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: The Government of	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-4	Canada arguments for Wester Red Cedar,	
	yellow cyprus, Eastern white cedar, white	
	and red pine and clear and shop grades	
RBSC-	File - Memo re USDC Final	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-5	Determination on Softwood Lumber	
	CVD Case - net subsidy rate countrywide	
	6.51 per cent ad valorem	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Alan	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-6	Dunn re: Softwood Lumber on behalf	
	Government of Canada and provincial	
	governments and CFIC regarding the	
	Department's decision to continue the	
	participation of Dr. William Lange in the	
	above investigation	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-1	re: Softwood Lumber letter filed on	
	behalf of the Government of Canada to	
	request the Department amend its final	
	determination to exclude the Provinces	
	of Manitoba, Quebec, Saskatchewan, the	
	Northwest Territories and the Yuk	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ken Mason re:	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-2	Softwood Lumber - List witnesses - We	
	call as witnesses Dr, Robert Litan, Dr.	
	Nordhaus, Whitney Griswold, Michael	
	Flannery, Paul Ehinger and Jon Marshall	
	Timinery, Tuur Eminger und Johr Marshall	

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Correspondence James Holbein,	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-3	Softwood Lumber - Government of	
	Canada and provincial governments and	
	CFIC pursuant to Article 1904 of the	
	U.SCanada Free Trade Agreement -	
	Request for Panel Review of USDC's	
	final determination in Certain Softwood	
7777	Lumber P	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Softwood Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-4	Company Exclusions	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Verification Outline by	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-5	ITC	-
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Gary Hon-lick	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-6	re "Worst Case Scenario"	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Franklin	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-7	re Softwood Lumber re clerical	
	and ministerial errors contained in	
	Department's final determination with	
DDGG 4DG 4054 50 1	respect to B.C.	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-6	File - Correspondence To James Holbein	1992
	U.S. Secretary re Softwood Lumber	
	(USA-92-1904-01) MacMillan Bloedel's	
DDGG 4DG 1274 72 0	complaint and a certificate of service	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-8	File - Correspondence To Hon. Carla	1992
	Hills re: Section 301 -complaint under	
DDGG	GATT	1000
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Miller re:	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-1	levy 6.51 per cent	1000
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. Quebec industry	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-2	concerns in the softwood lumber case	
	- Softwood Lumber CVD- Quebec	
PDGG	Chronology	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon James	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-1	Holbein re: USA-92-1904-01 – Notice	
	of Motion to Dismiss for Lack of	
	Jurisdiction submitted on behalf of the "Coalition"	
DDCC		1002
RBSC- ARC-1374-73-12-2	File - Correspondence To Joan	1992
ARC-13/4-/3-12-2	MacKenzie USDAIIA re: Softwood-On behalf of the Government of Canada and	
	provincial governments CFIC ILMA et	
	al. re: Binational panel	
RBSC-	File - Memo concerning section 751	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-1	reviews	1774
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Holbein	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-2	re: Softwood - Memorandum of law	1774
ARC-13/4-73-13-2	in Opposition to the Motion of the	
	"Coalition" to Dismiss for lack of	
	Jurisdiction	
RBSC-	File - Memo: re U.S. Coalition Challenge	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-1	to Binational Panel's Jurisdiction in the	1//4
1110 13/7 /3-17-1	Softwood Lumber CVD Case	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Michael	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-2	Wilson re: FTA Panels on Softwood	1//2
1110 13/7 /3 17-2	Lumber	
	Lamoor	

RBS	SC-	File - Memo re: Draft Briefs for	1992
ARG	C-1374-73-15-1	Binational Panel Review of Commerce's	
		Decision in Softwood Lumber - Kali	
		Report - DOC Panel Ruling (Hufbauer)	
		Rebuttal Brief	

Collection RBSC-ARC-1374-73-15-2: Correspondence To Tom Buell re softwood lumber dispute

Date: 1992 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-2-1	File - Correspondence Outline proposal for action in 1993	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-2-2	File - Memo re Canadian-American Business Council	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-2-3	File - Memo re Inside US Trade Reports Concerning Proposed	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-2-4	File - Memorandum Opinion and Order - Rivendel Forest Products	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-4-1	File - Correspondence To President Clinton on behalf of the 160,000 members of the National Association of Home Builders, Urges Clinton to End Duty on Canadian Lumber Imports (NAHB)	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-4-2	File - Correspondence Softwood Lumber - Injury Panel	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-4-3	File - Correspondence Re: White house - President's nomination of Charlene Barshefshy	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-5	File - Correspondence To Hon. Ronald Brown re: CVD forest conference in Portland.	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-6-1	File - Correspondence To Mike Apsey re: speech by Don Lanskail in 1983 re preliminary determination	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-6-2	File - Correspondence To Hon. Brian Mulroney requesting delay in NAFTA - pending softwood lumber CVD	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-7-1	File - Correspondence E.B. Eddy - Softwood Lumber: The Lasting Resolution	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-7-2	File - Memo: U.SCanada Softwood Lumber Trade Issues - Possible Solutions	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-9-1	File - Correspondence Rt. Hon. Kim Campbell	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-9-2	File - Correspondence Softwood meeting review speaking points – US Administration	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-9-3	File - Memo: re Federal Talking points - stumpage - log exports	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-9-4	File - Letter to Prime Minister	1993

		Tipsey folias.
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-9-5	File - Memo: re - Log Export Controls	1993
RBSC-	File - Letter to Prime Minister Campbell	1993
	The - Letter to Prime Willister Campbell	1993
ARC-1374-74-10-1		1000
RBSC-	File - Clippings/Notes/ Correspondence	1993
ARC-1374-74-10-2	Misc.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Kim	1993
ARC-1374-75-1-1	Campbell re bilateral relationship.	
RBSC-	File - Misc. Collection of notes, memos	1993
ARC-1374-75-1-2	press clippings	
RBSC-	File - NLBMDA Letter to Vice President	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-1	Gore	1773
RBSC-	File - Memo: re - Coalition Letter to ITC	1993
	l .	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-2	regarding Remand on Softwood Lumber	
	-Update of Panel Appeals	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Brown	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-3	re. Administrative Review – on behalf	
	of the Coalition - questions for the	
	Department's consideration in drafting	
	questionnaires to Governments of B.C.,	
	Ontario, Quebec and Alberta	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ambassador	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-1	Chastelain re letter sent to Hon. Kim	
	Campbell	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Supplemental Guidelines	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-2	for Requesting a Zero Rate of Duty	1773
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ron Wyden re	1993
1		1993
ARC-1374-75-3-3	U.SJapan Wood Products Agreement to	
	remove trade barriers	1000
RBSC-	File - Memo re: "Coalition's" Sept. 14	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-4	Letter to USDC by Dewey Ballantine	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Hon. Kim	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-5	Campbell re U.S. Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: CFTC Strategy 1 Ottawa	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-6	Activities -Election Outlook -Free Trade	
	Re-Negotiations	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Donna Koehnke re:	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-7	Softwood Lumber remand determination	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Hon. Ron Brown	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-1	re: Administration Review Coalition	
	requests that the Dept. Include within	
	the review examinations of the subsidy	
	1	
DDCC	program File Correspondence To Tom Puell	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Tom Buell	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-2	re: Prime Minister Kim Campbell	
	concerning CVD	1000
RBSC-	File - ITC Vote - Statement of USITC	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-3	Comm. Janet Nuzum -Corresp. Re: Janet	
	Nuzum Commissioner USITC	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Prime Minister Kim	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-4	Campbell	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Canada's draft	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-5	submission to GATT	
RBSC-	File - Memo: Softwood Lumber CVD	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-6	GATT Panel Report	
1110 13/4 /3-4-0	OTTI I unoi Report	

PRGG	F1 G 1 P G C 1	1002
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: Softwood	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-7	lumber CVD - Proposed GATT Initiative	
	on Log Export Restrictions	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Ron	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-1	Brown re: Softwood Lumber- On	
	behalf of the Government of Canada	
	and provinces, CFTC and QLMA -	
	Commerce clarification re instructions to	
	U.S. Customs	
RBSC-	File - Letter to the New York Times re	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-2	"Canada's Quarrel with NAFTA"	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mike Apsey	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-1	re: Tom Buell's letter concerning CVD	1,7,5
7 KC 1374 75 0 1	NAFTA	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Ron	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-2	Brown re: Softwood lumber submitted on	1993
ARC-13/4-73-0-2	behalf of the Government of Canada and	
	provincial governments, CFIC, QLMA	
	and CLMA in Quebec ("Canadian	
	Respondents") questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Rt. Hon. Jean	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-3	Chretien re CVD - unfair harassment in	
	a key sector of B.C.'s economy adversely	
	affecting bilateral relationship.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: Tom Buell -	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-4	Trade Minister Hockin	
RBSC-	File - Memo: re - U.S. Log Export	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-5	Materials	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re Prime Minister	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-6	Chretien's press announcing that Canada	
	will proceed with NAFTA	
RBSC-	File - Letter sent by the Rt. Hon. Chretien	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-7	to President Clinton	
·		

RBSC-ARC-1374-75-6-8: Correspondence To Hon. Ron Holbein

Date: 1993 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

re: Softwood USA-92-1904-01 on behalf of the "Coalition" Notice of Motion for Reconsideration of Panel Decision -re: Softwood - Congress expressed concern about panellists' avoidance of conflict...ensuring integrity of the U.S.-Canada FTA.

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-4-1	File - Correspondence To Hon. Michael Kantor re: US-Canada Binational Trade Panel CVD not to implement extraordinary appeal	1994
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-4-2	File - Correspondence To Hon. Brown and Kantor re: Mead Corp. Advocates of free trade	1994

ESCILIC IC.	1,11110	Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Dan Evans	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-3	BCMOF re: tables logging and forest	
	management costs.	
RBSC-	File - NAHB Release on Kantor Letter,	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-4	Letter to Hon Brown and Kantor	
RBSC-	File - Memo: Procedures for evaluating	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-5	possible conflicts of interest	1774
	-	1004
RBSC-	File - Memo to Jeff Anspacher re: Update	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-6	of Statistics Relevant to Threat of Injury	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Panel Appeal - Indicators	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-7	Summary	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To James Holbein	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-8	re Softwood Rule 45 of the Panel Rules -	
	"Coalition" re Panelists to the FTA	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ambassador	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-9	Kantor re reliance on Canadian lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Consequences of Not	1994
		1774
ARC-1374-76-4-10	Responding to Dept. Commerce Admin	
	Review Questionnaires	1004
RBSC-	File - Memo re: ITC Injury panel	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-11	decision / media plan	
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-	File - Memo re: Admin Review -	1994
5-1	requesting extension	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Kantor	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-2	re: Coalition petition - USTR should	
	Promptly Request an Extraordinary	
	Challenge	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Briefing Point	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-3	Stakeholders' Meeting	1777
RBSC-		1004
	File - Correspondence To James Holbein	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-1	- re the "Coalition" FTA panellists	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Ron	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-2	Brown re "Coalition" re stumpage rates	
	in Alberta and Ontario	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To John Weeks	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-3	NAFTA re: Softwood Lumber -	
	Objectives and Strategies	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Cathy Beehan US-	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-4	Canada FTA re Request by the Parties to	
1110 13/4-70-0-4	the FTA for Extension	
DRSC	File - Memo re: Miller & Chevalier	1994
RBSC-		1 <i>77'1</i>
ARC-1374-76-6-5	Memo re Parties' Legal Authority to	
	Unwind Panels	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Champion and	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-6	Mead Letters to Kantor and BrownBaker	
	& McKenzie	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: newsclippings	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-7		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Agreement on Subsidies	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-8	and Countervailing Measures	•
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Uruguay Round	1994
		177 4
ARC-1374-76-6-9	Implementation Legislation	1004
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Extraordinary Challenge	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-10		

,

		Tipoey Tolias.
RBSC-	File - Memo re Contacts with BCMOF	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-4	by Coalition	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Admin Review - two	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-5	week extension for questionnaire	
	responses	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: USTR Foreign Trade	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-6	Barriers Report	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Views on Potential	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-7	Canadian ECC Nominee(s) on the	
	Canadian Legal Standards Governing the	
	Basis Issue	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Backgrounder - Softwood	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-8	Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo: re Formal Notification of	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-9	Judge Estry's resignation. Grandison,	
	George Box 76	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Panel Order Denying	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-10	IT Motion to Stay. US-Canada PTA.	1//T
ARC-1374-70-8-10	NAFTA Secretariat	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mike Apsey	1994
		1994
ARC-1374-76-8-11	re Stakeholder Meeting future bilateral	
777	lumber issues.	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Hon. David Anderson re:	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-12	CVD duties deductible for/tax purposes.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-9	File - Letter to Tom Buell re: Revenue	1994
	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr. Hart re: Rt.	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-1	Hon. Jean Chretien concerns about the	
	US CVD investigation	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Brown	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-2	re Softwood Lumber - company-specific	
	administrative review requests for the	
	second admin review	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Developments on ITC	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-3	and ECC Panel	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Profitability Figures for	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-4	Leading US Forest Product Companies	2,7,1
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To George	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-5	Grandison re US Committee to Support	1//4
7MC 1374 70 11 3	US Trade Laws (CSUSTL)	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Conference Call Agenda	1994
	and attachments for discussion	1 <i>77'1</i>
ARC-1374-76-11-6		1004
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re: to	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-7	urge the Government of Canada to take	
	aggressive action to set straight with the	
	US Admin and Congress	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Jean Anderson	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-8	- Comments on Draft Memo re:	
	Retroactive Refund of CVD Deposits	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr. Bryan re:	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-1	profitability figures	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Revised Schedule for	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-2	Oral Argument	
L		

RBSC-	File - Memo re: Proposal for Additional	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-3	ITC Economic Analysis Grandison,	
	George Box 76	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re Softwood	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-4	- Pursuant to FTA Rule 70, Canadian	
	Complainants submit the Court Of	
	International Trade's decision in	
	Saarstahl, AG v. US and Inland Steel Bar	
	Co. v US	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ambassador	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-5	Kantor on behalf of the 170,000 members	
	of the National Assn. Of Home builders –	
	concern about CVD on softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo Reveals Administration AD,	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-6	CVD Provisions for GATT Bill (Uruguay	
	Round) -Officials Unveil Plan to Change	
	Antidumping Rules for NMEs	

RBSC-ARC-1374-77-1-1: Correspondence Re. companies may request companyspecific administrative review in order to obtain zero rate of duty

Date: 1994 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon. Roy	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-2	McLaren re: outlining the position on the	
	Canadian softwood lumber issue	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: ECC	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-3	Extension of Time For Decision	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Hon. David Anderson re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-4	CVD - Revenue Canada - CFIC QLMA -	
	Request for Remission of Interest	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To .Roy	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-1	McLaren re softwood lumber dispute -	
	implement the results of Uruguay Round	
	negotiations	
RBSC-	File - NAWLA Letter to President Bill	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-2	Clinton and Prime Minister Jean Chretien	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Mike Apsey re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-3	Third Panel Remand	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence FTA Injury Panel	
ARC-1374-77-2-4	Decision- press release	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Deductibility of CVD for	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-1	Tax Purposes	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Tom/Apsey re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-2	CVD cash deposits - taxes re: Revenue	
	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mr. H. Swain	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-3	Deputy Minister Industry Canada re:	
	Taxation treatment re US tariffs on	
	softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon Sam	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-4	Gibbons re draft legislation to implement	
	the pact reached at Uruguay Round -	

DSC-ARC-13/4	1/11110	Apsey lonus.
	NAHB is requesting your opposition	
	to certain language in the subsidy	
	agreement	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: NLBMDA letter to Hon.	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-5	Gerald Kleczia re: CVD Congress	
	considers the new GATT trade agreement	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mike Apsey	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-6	re: US Admin proposals for US	
	implementation of the Uruguay Round	
	Agreements cause for concern relate to	
	changes in US trade remedy laws.	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Ambassador Kantor from	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-7	Ambassador Chretien, along with an	
	attachment describing Canadian concerns	
	with the US implementing legislation	
RBSC-	File - Memo to George Grandison	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-8	re: Preliminary review of the current	
	COMPAS Subsidies Model version	
	1.4 and its potential application in the	
	Softwood Lumber Investigation	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Editor	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-9	Financial Post re: "The case against	
	softwood"	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Tom Buell re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-5-1	subsidy, specificity and the "effects"	
	Chapter 19 panel proceedings to overturn	
	USDC rulings	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re: CVD tax refunds	1994
ARC-1374-77-5-2	National Revenue – Dave Anderson	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Baucus/Danforth/	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-1	Mitchell Amendment Regarding the	
	CVD of Log Export Restrictions	
RBSC-	File - Memos/Corresp. Re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-2	congratulations on the CVD victory	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Decision by the injury	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-3	panel granting stay in the IT panel	
	proceedings	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Ambassador	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-4	Raymond Chretien re: binational appeals	
	panel voided C VD by the US against	
	lumber products from CanadaResponse	
	to Hon. Wyden from Canadian Embassy	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Canadian Exporters	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-5	won't recover the \$800 million they paid	
	in duties	
RBSC-	File - Letters and Editorial	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-6		
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Hon.Roy	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-7	MacLaren re: views and activities of the	
	government - softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Softwood Lumber -	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-8	Refund of Deposits	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Notices Regarding	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-9	Completion of Commerce Panel Review	
	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	

RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: Accounting	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-10	for Return of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Customs Instruction	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-11	Regarding Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Softwood Lumber -	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-1	Potential Remedies for Refusal to Refund	
	Deposits -Retroactive Refund of Cash	
	Deposits	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re: Canada-USA	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-2	Trade Disputes - Taking Inventory	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Refund of Duties	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-3		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Next Steps	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-4	_	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. To Mike Apsey	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-5	re: draft submission in support of the	
	position that the duties are deductible in	
	the year in which they are paid or bonds	
	posted	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence Re Update on	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-6	CFIC Issues in the US Congress	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Coalition Maneouvering	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-1		
RBSC-	File - BCMOF - Briefing Note -Letter	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-2	sent to Trade Minister McLaren	

RBSC-ARC-1374-77-8-3: Memo re: CFIC Decision on Protective Filing Regarding Constitutional -Issues Relating to Potential Remedies for US Government Refusal to Refund Cash Deposits

Date: 1994 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-8-4	File - Correspondence To William Kane re: Section 301 Action – Softwood Lumber- Chapter 19 review proceedings	1994
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-8-5	File - Corresp. To Marie-Jose Drouin, Chairperson, ITAC – Re NAFTA Working Group on Anti-Dumping & Subsidy/Countervail	1994
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-8-6	File - Memo re: Protective Filing Talking Points	1994
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-8-7	File - Memo re Customs Issue Involving Planing	1994
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-9-1	File - Correspondence To Mr. Ng re: Petition for Declaratory Judgement and/ or Injunctive Relief Under the Special Procedures of 19 USC S1516a (g) (4) (A)	1994
RBSC- ARC-1374-77-9-2	File - Correspondence To US Court of Appeals re: Petition for Declaratory Judgment and/or Injunctive Relief Under the Special Procedures of 19 USC S1516a (g) (4) (A)	1994

KDSC-ARC-1374	WIKC	Apsey lollus.
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Slocan re: U.S.	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-3	Customs Service regarding transactions	
	at all ports of entry in the U.S. from Jan	
	1/1990 to the present	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To: John Weeks	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-5	re: reaction to bilateral discussions	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: ITC Panel Submission -	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-6	Coalition's Constitutional Challenge. US-	
	CDN/FTA	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: ITC Panel Submission.	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-7	Canadian Complaints' Submission	
	Pursuant to the Panel's Order of Sept.	
	15/94. US-CDN/FTA	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Intervening in Coalition	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-8	Lawsuit -Coalition Challenge to	
	Binational Panel System	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-9	File - Correspondence To James Holbein	1994
	re: Submission of Canadian Government	
	and Provincial Governments regarding	
	Canadian Complainants	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Submissions of ITC and	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-9	the Coalition in response to the injury	
	panel's request for comments re injury	
	panel proceeding	
RBSC-	File - Champion Intl Corp. Re Refund -	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-10	Letter from Sen. Lieberman informing	
	Admin. that withholding the refund is not	
	the proper way to resolve this dispute	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Status of CFIC/QLMA	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-11	and Coalition Cases on Constitutional	
	Issues	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence. Re: Deductibility	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-12	of CVD for Tax Purposes -Submission to	
	Revenue Canada - US CVD on Softwood	
	Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Ragosta's View of the	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-13	World	
RBSC-	File - Memo re ITC Section 332 Hearing	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-14	- John Ragosta	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Possible Disclosure	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-1	Requirements in Connection with	
	Protective Constitutional Filing	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Coalition Membership	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-2		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: letter to Paul Joffe and a	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-3	summary of legal arguments submitted	
	by Judy Bello, (Sidley & Austin) counsel	
	for Mead, Champion and Weyerhaeuser	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: ITC Panel Order - USA-	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-4	CDN/FTA Rules and Procedures	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: CFIC - Intervening in	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-1	Coalition Lawsuit	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Section 301 Bonds	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-2		
-	•	

RBSC-	File - Memo re: Federal Government	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-3	Memo on the Liquidation Process for	
	Softwood Lumber Entries	
RBSC-	File - Communication To Mike Apsey re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-4	Refund Issue	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence - Deductibility of	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-5	C VD and misc.	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Appearances in Coalition	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-6	Lawsuit -Mead Corp. Champion Int'l	1554
ARC-13/4-//-11-0	Corp. Government of Mexico	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: US Government's Case	1994
		1994
ARC-1374-77-11-7	Management Motion in the Coalition's	
	Constitutional Challenge	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Mike Apsey re;	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-1	Uruguay Round	
RBSC-	File - Memo to CFIC re: discussion on	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-2	the nature of the deposit	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Tom Buell	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-3	re: full refund 1 Coalition to its	
	constitutional challenge	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To Tom Buell re:	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-4	C VD cash deposits and bond	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ron Garvin US Court	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-5	of Appeal re: Coalition v. United States,	
11110 1371 77 12 3	No.94-1627 response in opposition to	
	Mead Corp. And Champion Int'l Corp. 's	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Prime Minister	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-6	Chretien re: tax treatment of CVD	1554
RBSC-		1994
	File - v. United States, No.94-1627 for	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-7	filing Plaintiff's Response to Defendant's	
77.00	Case Management sub. Oct 28/98	1001
RBSC-	File - Memo re: US Implementing	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-8	Legislation	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Deductibility of	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-9		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Deductibility of Cash	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-10	Deposits	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Posthearings Submissions	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-11	in ITC Sect.332	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Richard Biscaro,	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-1	Revenue Canada re: case The Queen	
	v. Johnson & Johnson as it applies to	
	refunds of countervailing duties	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Additional materials in	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-2	Coalition Lawsuit	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: D.C. Circuit Order	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-3	Granting CFIC Motion to Intervene	1//7
		1004
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Congressional Vote on	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-4	the GATT Agreement	1004
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Keith Mitchell re US	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-5	CVD re: income tax issues under review	
	by Revenue Canada	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re Wood Works - The	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-1	Environmental Communication Program	

Escrite ie,	TVIINO	Tipsey Tonds.
	jointly sponsored by AF&PA, APA, WWPA, SFPA, NPA and WCLIB	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Pierre Giroux -	1994
	-	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-2	Meeting with Minister MacLaren	1004
RBSC-	File - US and Canada Establish	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-3	Consultative Process on Softwood	
	Lumber - Letter to Hon. Kantor re:	
	government's acceptance of "Elements of	
	a Consultative Process"	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: note	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-4	of congratulations and leadership in	
	defeating the CVD challenge	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Conversation with USTR	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-5	General Counsel	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Refund of Cash Deposits	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-6	The Memore retains of Cash Beposits	
RBSC-	File - Memo e: Voluntary Dismissal of	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-7	CFIC Petition in D. C. Circuit	1994
RBSC-		1994
	File - Corresp. To Dr. John Drew,	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-8	Forestry Canada re: results of softwood	
PDGG	lumber case	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Ronald Brown	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-1	re: company specific admin review	
	requests filed by the Government of	
	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Correp. To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-2	Revenue Canada – Canadian exporters to	
	deduct the CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re CVD	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-3		
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon Michael Kantor	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-4	re: Consultation Process Canada	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-5	Defining the Best Results for CFIC from	
	the Consultation Process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: cost to	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-1	the industry in form of non- deductible	
	interest expense on unpaid taxes incurred	
	during 1992/3 \$29,863,000	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Roy MacLaren re	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-2	Consultative Process	1773
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes, Dept.	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-3	Min. & Co-ordinator for NAFTA re:	1993
ARC-13/4-76-3-3		
DDCC	Consultative Process	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Forest Resources BOD	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-4	re: Forest Resource Legislative Action	
DDGG	Team	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Robert Wright,	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-1	Canadian Embassy re: "toward a market-	
	oriented management system"	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-2	participants for the bilateral consultations	
	on softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Agenda proposed by	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-4	Americans	

		Tipsey Tones.
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Bowmann Cutter,	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-5	Dept. Assistant to the President for	
	Economic Policy re: the antidumping	
	duty on Mexican cement.	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Number irritant between	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-6	US -Canada during the past 10-12 years	
	has been lumber	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Shapiro	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-7	re: framework for bilateral consultative	
	process on softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: CWC	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-8	Involvement in Post CVD with the US	1773
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ira Shapiro re National	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-9	Lumber and Building Material Dealers	1993
ARC-13/4-70-4-9	Association (NLBMDA) be named a	
	participant in the consultations of trade in	
	softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To President Clinton re:	1995
	1	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-10	upcoming consultations between the US	
PRGG	and Canada	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-1	Softwood Lumber Consultations	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re letter	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-2	to President Clinton from Sen. Packwood	
	and supporters on the Senate Finance	
	Committee on the consultative process	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Lorne Seitz re: Questions	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-3	to US	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Papers on	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-4	CFIC Strategy	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. George Malpass re: CFIC	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-5	and CVD Continuing Consultation	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: CVD	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-6		
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re USDC	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-7	CVD Rulemaking	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-8	Government to Government Talks	
1 22		

RBSC-ARC-1374-78-5-9: Research into US Forest Practices corresp. To Mike Apsey

Date: 1995 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Softwood Lumber Duty	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-10	Refund	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Struble-mania / news	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-1	clips	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Documents from the	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-2	1982 ITC Lumber Investigation	
RBSC-	File - Memo e: Excerpt from the	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-3	President's 1994 Annual Report on the	
	Trade Agreement Program released by	
	USTR	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Research into US	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-4	Systems	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: ITC Interim Regulations	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-5		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: List of Documents	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-6	Pertaining to Lumber Issues in Steptoe	
	Files	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-7	Consultative Process	1775
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Pros/Cons of an Industry	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-8	Caucus - News clips	1993
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Research Into US	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-9		1993
	Systems	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Michael Carliner,	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-10	NAI-IB - price differentials	100
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Letter sent to the	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-11	President by eight environmental	
	groups addressing "salvage" logging	
	Comments on Draft Softwood Lumber	
	Paper	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon Roy MacLaren	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-12	re: Ontario Forest Industries Association	
	concerned with the tact the	
RBSC-	File - Coalition is taking with respect to	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-13	upcoming consultation process meeting.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-14	Stakeholders meeting, Profiles of US	
	companies	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Revised Version Paper	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-1	Outlining Suggested Basic Themes for	
	Canada in Consultations	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Sen. Loft's Bill would	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-2	require USA Forest Service to Phase-in	
	Forest Management Plan Changes	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Softwood Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-1	Consultations - list of invitees	
RBSC-	File - Memo from CWC re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-2	Consultations to give presentation on	1775
11110 1371 70 0 2	Engineered Wood Products and Non-	
	wood Substitutes in Wash. How they	
	compete with softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-3	Plenary Session of the Joint Canada -US	1//0
1110-13/4-70-0-3	Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Gordana Earp USTR	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-4	re: Softwood Lumber Consultations -	1//3
AKC-13/4-70-0-4		
DDCC	proposed list of participants	1005
RBSC-	File - Memo to Jake Kerr re: ideas for	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-5	meeting with MacArthur	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weeks re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-6	letter form Ira Shapiro – consultative	
PDGG	mechanism	1005
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Comments on the	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-7	Ontario Suggestions for Basic Theme	

RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-8	Consultative Process - concerns re the	
	approach the US has adopted to the	
	discussions and the affect on future trade	
	action	
DDCC	111 111 111	1005
RBSC-	File - Memo: to George Weyerhaeuser	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-9	re Media opportunity in advance of May	
	24th Consultative Meeting	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Wallace Dowswell,	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-10	Director USTRD re: US Participants for	
	the upcoming meeting	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re Revised	1995
		1993
ARC-1374-78-8-11	Media Plan. Letters to Shapiro re	
	retailers' participation	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Donnelly re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-12	NLBMDA be named a participant	
	in the US-Canada softwood lumber	
	consultations	
DDCC		1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Apsey, Mike re: letter	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-13	of invitation from John Weekes - list of	
	the Canadian Participants	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: May 10'th AF&PA	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-14	Board Meeting - ISO 14000	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: invite	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-15	to attend the softwood lumber plenary	1773
ARC-13/4-78-8-13	1	
	session - May 24, 1995 at Mount Vernon	
	College Washington	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Ketchenson re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-16	Canada/US Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Chile's	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-17	Entry Into NAFTA	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Jeanne Connelly re: US-	1995
		1993
ARC-1374-78-8-18	Canada Consultations on Softwood -	
	Canada refused to invite some smaller	
	Canadian companies that the US had	
	suggested be participants	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-19	CFIC's dismay at the assertion by Ira	
1110 1371 70 0 19	Shapiro, General Counsel (USTR) that	
	the US intends to use the Consultative	
	Process for the sole purpose of requiring	
	Canada to change its stumpage pricing	
	systems.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-20	Hartley Lewis regarding the Coalition's	
1 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2	statement that chip prices aren't reflected	
	in the stumpage rate is true	
DDCC		1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. David Anderson	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-21	re: CFIC, QLMA -Deductibility of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-22	Gary Donnelly, Allynn Howe and	
	Retailers met with Gordana Earp to	
	discuss procedure and progress of the	
	consultative process between US and Canada	
	1 C 2020	

RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike re: Possible Paper	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-23	Concerning the Economic Efficiency of	
	Long Term Tenures	
RBSC-	File - Corresp, To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-1	appreciation for participation at the first	
	substantive meeting of the Canada-US	
	Consultative Process meeting, May 24.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Wally Dowswell re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-2	Suggested Questions for Submission to	
	the US	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To John Weeks re:	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-3	Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Softwood Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-4	Committee: re Review of the case	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Ira Shapiro re	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-5	NAHB included in task force re supply	
	and demand of wood products and	
	related issues	
	1	

RBSC-ARC-1374-78-10-6: Corresp. To Jeanne Connelly re response to Ira Shapiro Champion Int'1

Date: 1995 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-7	File - Memo re: Comments on Draft Questions for Consultations	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-8	File - Corresp. to Robert Cairns re: Coalition Consultative Committee	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-9	File - Corresp. Re: meeting with minister and officials concerning the Canada/US lumber dispute	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-10	File - Corresp. To Minister McLellan and Manley re: Forest Sector Advisory Council's support for the consultative process	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-11	File - Memo re 06/21/95 Testimony of Malcolm Wilkey before the House Subcommittee on Trade	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-12	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: Invite to attend plenary session on July 12 to be held in Kelowna, B.C.	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-13	File - Corresp, To Mike Apsey re Deductibility of CVD	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-14	File - Memo: re Retailers have been invited to the July session	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-15	File - Corresp. To Hon. Michael Kantor re: concerns about the impact of subsidies lumber imports from Canada. Embassy compared letter to one sent by 30 Senators on March 04, 1991	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-16	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Various Materials for July Plenary Session in Kelowna	1995

250 11110 107.	1,1111	Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Kerr re: meeting	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-1	between Minister MacLaren and CFIC	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Hancock re CFIC	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-2	- letter sent from the Coalition - sets their	
	agenda	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Roy MacLaren	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-3	re: second round of meetings	
	consultations of Softwood - concern over	
	statements from the US	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-4	Potential WTO Action in the Event of a	
	Fourth CVD proceeding	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: September Plenary	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-5	Session	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Bob Cairns re	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-6	"problem" ports continue to be Buffalo-	1773
AKC-1374-79-0-0	Niagara Falls, Blaine, Sumas and	
	International Falls - Rainer.	
DDCC		1005
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike EB Eddy, M.	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-7	Boswell re: ITC Report on the Economic	
7777	Effects and CVD Orders	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Kerr re:	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-8	discussion of the Canada-US softwood	
	issue and climate surrounding the issue	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Ted Boswell/Jake Kerr re	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-9	Position Paper for Use with the QLMA	
	and Quebec	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re Possible	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-10	Economist Project	
RBSC-	File - US Canada Table First Concrete	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-10	Proposals in Lumber Dialogue	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re Rio	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-11	on Michael Phillips Assistant Deputy	
	Minister, US Branch	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Timber Products	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-12	Manufactures re: Support for the	
	CoalitionCorresp. To Max McClintick	
	(TPM) from Mack Singleton	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Roy MacLaren	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-13	re: Consultation Process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Roberta Moltzan, Mt.	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-14	Hood National Forest Supervisor - re:	1775
1110 13/4 / /-0-14	outputs of the Northwest Forest Plan.	
RBSC-	File - Memo to David Seiders re:	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-15	Canadian Lumber	1 <i>77J</i>
		1005
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Summary	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-16	of Lumber Proceedings	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Tom Redl, Wood	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-17	Marketing BC Inc. Re: Wood BC's	
	Electronic Auction	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re Proposed	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-18	CACI Study	
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-6	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1995
	CPPA to develop an overview paper	

XDSC-ARC-1374	TVIIRE	Apsey lonus.
	competitiveness of the Canadian pulp and paper industry	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Whybrow,	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-1		1993
ARC-13/4-60-3-1	MOF re: Price Waterhouse report on the	
	volume of log purchase and log trading	
	by companies in BC	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-2	Suggestions for approaching the US in	
	trying to resolve current trade problems	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Roy MacLaren	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-3	re: Canada-US Softwood Lumber -	
	Consultation Process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Boswell and	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-4	J. Kerr re views on the bilateral	
	consultative process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-5	Lumber Refunds	1773
		1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Weekes re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-6	discussions with the US prior Sept.	
	Plenary meeting in Washington	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re Nordhaus project	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-7	"Alternative provincial stumpage and	
	tenure regimes"	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-8	Southeastern Lumber Manufacturers	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Canadian	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-9	Objectives	1773
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Draft	1995
		1993
ARC-1374-80-3-10	Report for AF&PA	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-11	CVD -NY Bar conference (21 Oct.95).	
	Background paper Softwood Lumber	
	Case Study Effect on Business Decisions	
	of ADD & CVD law	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Kerr re: Georgia-	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-12	Pacific - CVD discussion with Pete	
	Correll CEO of GP	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Raymond	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-13	Chretien re: US-Canada consultations	
RBSC-	File - Corresp to Mr. Boswell re: John	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-14	Weekes attend Sept. Meeting of the	1773
ARC-13/4-00-3-14	Canada-US Consultative Process	
DDCC		1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Wally Dowswell re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-15	Proposal seeking an exemption from	
	US Trade remedy actions foe exports of	
	softwood lumber from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Report on 8123195	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-16	meeting with NAT-B	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mr. Dowswell re: Sept	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-17	Plenary meeting	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Wally Dowswell re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-18	draft review Canadian paper	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Draft responses to the	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-19	Coalition statement	
1110 1371 00 3 17	Common statement	

250 11110 107 1	1,1114	Tipsey folias.
RBSC-	File - Memo re Meeting CFIC Leaders	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-20	with Roy MacLaren	1007
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-80-4-1	Fair Trade Group – Empire Wholesale	
	Lumber Distributors of Akron , Ohio –	
	Mist	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-4-2	Comments on Preliminary Draft Note to	
	the US	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-4-3	background material on Mr, Gattolin	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To David Weiss and Paul	1995
ARC-1374-80-4-4	Joffe re: Kelowna meeting	
RBSC-	File - Memo to John Riley / Mike Apsey	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-1	re: Status of Consultations and Prospects	1773
THE 1374 00 3 1	for plenary session.	
RBSC-	File - Memo to George Grandison re	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-2	Canadian Railroad Regulatory Issues and	1993
ARC-13/4-80-3-2		
	the Allegations of the Lumber Fair Trade	
DDCC	Group	1005
RBSC-	File - Memo to James Shea re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-3	Organizing Consumer and Small	
	Business Opposition to a New Softwood	
	Lumber CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Ira	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-7	Shapiro re: Preliminary Analysis of the	
	United States Experience with Forest	
	Management - Auctions and Tenure	
	Terms	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-7	Preparation for Coalition on Sept. 28	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Gerry Armstrong re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-7	plenary session in Washington and the	
	evolving forest management systems in	
	BC and US concern	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-5-8	Comments from Counsel for B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: US Trade	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-1	Law Materials Provided to Michael	
	Carliner	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-2	Fair Trade Group - letter to be sent to	1773
THE 1371 00 0 2	Trade Minister Roy MacLaren signed by	
	Jake Kerr and Ted Boswell enclosing the	
	LFTG's advertorial	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Jay Tompson Timber	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-3	Trades Journal re TTJ article "US	1//0
111C 13/T-00-0-3	Lumber Lobby Accuse Mills in BC of	
	Rail Freight Scam"	
DDCC	_	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Ambassador Kantor re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-4	Drop in US lumber prices directly related	
	to increasing imports of subsidized	
PDGG	lumber from Canada	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Tom MacDonald,	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-5	Dir. Gen. US Trade and Economic	

250 1110 107 1	TITING	Tipsey Tonus.
	Policy Bureau Ottawa re: Proposed	
	Understanding on security of Market	
	Access	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: CFIC Comments on	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-6	Draft Proposals Regarding Security of	
	Market Access and Dispute Resolution	
	Mechanism -News Clips / TMA Notes	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Kantor re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-7	Canadian Subsidies Causing Widespread	
	Injury to US Lumber Mills.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Tom MacDonald re	1995
ARC-1374-80-6-8	Proposed Understanding on security of	
	Market Access	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Kerr re: Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-1	Trade Dispute. Intro to The International	
11110 1071 00 0 1	Centre for economic Justice (ICED)	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Kerr re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-2	National's Assistance on CFIC's Trade	1773
ARC-1374-00-0-2	Dispute.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Kantor re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-3	Consultative Process and B.C. Stumpage	1773
ARC-13/4-00-0-3		
RBSC-	Rate Adjustments	1995
	File - Memo re Counsel for Quebec's	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-4	Report on the October 5 Quebec-US	
	Government Meeting -Timeline for	
DDCC	Potential Lumber C VD	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Ira	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-5	Shapiro re: Plenary Session Sept. 18th.	
	John Kerr provided details of Price	
	Waterhouse review on the volume of logs	
	sold or traded in B.C.	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Glen Clark	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-6	(BC) re: Ambassador Kantor to meet	
	with US Coalition Nov.1 -concern that	
	US industry may decide to abandon	
	consultative process and press for a new	
	CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Ira	
ARC-1374-80-8-7	Shapiro re: Quebec's Forest Management	
	System	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Dear Consumer Leader	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-8	- the American Dream - home ownership.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Carl Grenier,	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-1	Minister International Affairs Quebec re	
	Ambassador Kantor -Timeframe 12 Dec.	
	Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Allen Kilpatrick,	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-2	CDFAIT re: Consultative Process - time	
	is drawing near to assess its ability to	
	meet respective objectives	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Effect of 25% Tariff on	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-3	Canadian Lumber Imports	
RBSC-	File - Summary: Stumpage Technical	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-4	Working Group. Misc. Corresp.	
	1 - 1	

	1,11110	Apsey folius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10-5	File - Memo re: Baueus Bill - Senate Floor Statement bill advocating a 25% tariff	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10-6	File - Memo re The Effect of US Legislation Implementing the WTO Agreement	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10-7	File - Memo re Voluntary Restraint Agreements Limiting Exports to The US -Background Paper on the US-Japan Automobile Trade Agreement of June 28, 1995	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10-8	File - Memo re S. 1417 – The NAFTA Accountability Act	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10-9	File - Memo re Materials for NAHB	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10-10	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: US Trade Situation – Environmental Aspects	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-1	File - Corresp. To Hon. Roy MacLaren re: border measures as a possible solution to the softwood lumber problem	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-2	File - Corresp. To Hon. Andrew Petter and Dough McArthur re: Canadian Softwood Lumber Dispute with the US Coast Forest and Lumber Assn. Position Statement	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-3	File - Corresp. Ira Shapiro and Paul Joffe re: Outline of changes which the British Columbia Government is prepared to make in return for US commitment of secure market access for softwood lumber	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-4	File - Correspondence relating to: B.C. Industry's Position in the Current Canada/US Softwood Lumber Trade NegotiationsElements of Consultative Process -CVD Chronology -Historical Overview of Softwood Lumber Dispute	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-5	File - Corresp. To Graham Lea, Truck Loggers Assn. Re: Joint TLAICFLA Forest Practices Code Cost Study	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-6	File - Ambassador Chretien's Letter to Members of the House Ways & Means and Senate Finance Committees	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-7	File - Corresp. To Michael Carliner, NAHB re: Factsheet Regarding Canadian Lumber	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-8	File - Corresp. To Ira Shapiro and Paul Joffe re: BC's new proposal in return for market access for our softwood lumber	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-9	File - Memo re Federal Discussion Paper on Softwood Lumber: Proposed Dispute Resolution mechanism	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-11-10	File - Paul Joffe's memo to Rob Wright on the topic Standing of US Industry to Bring a CVD Action	1995

RBSC-	File - Memo re Comments on NAHB	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-11	Questions	
RBSC-	File - NAHB Letter to Commerce	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-12	Secretary	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Estimates of the Impact	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-13	of a "Baucus Six Per cent Solution"	
RBSC-	File - Memo re CFIC Comments on	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-14	Government of Canada Proposed Dispute	
	Resolution Mechanism	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Comments on BC Papers	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-1		
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Trade Resources	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-2	Estimate of the Cost of The Baucus Bill	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Trade Resources	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-3	Estimates	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Kantor re:	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-4	Concern that protectionist actions might	
	make home ownership an even more	
	elusive goal for may Americans	

RBSC-ARC-1374-81-2-1: Corresp. To Brian Zak, CFLA re: Letter sent Dec. 11-1995 setting out the position of the CFLA re softwood lumber discussions with US

Date: 1996 (date of creation)

	File / item	list
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-2	File - Open letter to: Hon. Petter from Robert Hart re: Victims of Bureaucratic Abuse	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-3	File - Memo to Les Reed re: Quebec/ Ontario average stumpage for softwood pulp and sawlogs	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-4	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey Re: remarks by Senator Max Baucus	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-5	File - Corresp. to John Marritt, ILMA re: Forest Service selling logs - whether they should continue, or expand the log sales approach to selling public timber	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-1-3	File - Memo re: Japanese Steel VRA	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-6	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Kantor re: Discussion on damage to US lumber industry due to Subsidized Canadian Lumber	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-7	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: BC Lumber Shipments to US	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-8	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Latest datastats from Bob Hart	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-9	File - Corresp. Re logging and lumber community pointing finger at Canadian subsidies	
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-2-10	File - Memo re: Opinion - Proposed Settlement for Softwood Lumber	1996

RBSC-	File - Memo re: US Section 201 Escape	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-1	Clause Actions	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Rht. Hon. Jean	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-2	Chretien re Canada-US Softwood	
	Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Micky Kantor re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-3	Wood Trust Council of America's	
	concern about the proposed tax on	
	lumber and its impact on the cost of	
	housing and light construction	
RBSC-	File - Corresp to Robert Wright re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-4	implementing an export fee or charge	1770
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Interior re definition	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-5	of dimension lumber use for customs	1990
ARC-13/4-81-4-3	of difficults	
PRGG		1006
RBSC-	File - Letter for submission to Federal	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-6	Cabinet Ministers and others	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-7	Legislative Aspects of a Proposed	
	Settlement for Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon Art Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-8	re: The industry feels that under the	
	circumstances your officials got the best	
	deal possible.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-9	independent mills exporting through	
	lumber wholesaler or remainder not be	
	excluded from the export process	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Arthur Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-1	re Canada-US Softwood Lumber Trade	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-2	Canada/US Softwood Trade - Our sincere	
	thanks for the support and assistance	
	in the successful conclusion of the	
	"Agreement in Principal" with the US.	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Meeting of Counsel	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-3	regarding Canada-US	
RBSC-	File - Negotiations -Canada-US	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-4	Negotiations Letter to the Editor Re:	
	"The Softwood Sell-out" (Feb 21 G&M).	
	Response from Chief Negotiator, BC	
	John Kerr.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re: Revised Draft of NGJ	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-3	International Trade Dispute	1770
RBSC-		1996
ARC-1374-81-6-2	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: Dept. of National Revenue CVD	1770
		1006
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon Saunderson	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-3	re: Soliciting support and intervention	
	regarding the softwood lumber issue –	
DDGG	between Ontario and the US	1006
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Softwood lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-4	agreement - Weldwood Quotas	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re: quota	1996
ARC-1374-81-7-1	allocations	

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Memo re CVD Petition on	1996
ARC-1374-81-7-2	Laminated Harwood Flooring,	
11110 107 1 01 7 2	Grandison, George	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Mammons v. Alcan	1996
		1990
ARC-1374-81-7-3	Aluminum Corp. – Antitrust Complaint	
	Based on the Aluminum Memorandum	
	of Understanding Among Canada, the	
	United States, Russia, the European,	
	Australia and Norway	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence sent to Roberta	1996
ARC-1374-81-7-4	Reader, BCMOF re concerns - Tenure	
	System, Small Business licences and	
	Timber Sale Licence and impact on	
	member companies	
PDGG		1007
RBSC-	File - Memo re. Monitoring of Canada	1996
ARC-1374-81-7-5	Softwood Lumber Exports	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. NFPA backgrounder and	1996
ARC-1374-81-7-6	list of members	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Draft Umbrella	1996
ARC-1374-81-7-7	Agreement - recommended changes	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Eddie Goldenberg re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-8-1	Canada/US Softwood Lumber Settlement	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Canada/US Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-81-8-2	Lumber Agreement	1990
	_	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp., Re; Quebec industry up	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-1	in arms with process - have been misled	
	by Quebec Government	
RBSC-	File - Corresp . To Dan Evans, BCMOF	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-2	re: NGJ Trade Update Jones, Michael	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Cost Escalation	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-3		
RBSC-	File - Letters between Waddell and	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-4	Shapiro re Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mickey Kantor	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-5	re: letter form Donald Phillips stating	1990
ARC-13/4-01-10-3	US suppliers of lumber can increase	
	production to substitute for reduction	
	1.5	
	from Canada - WTCA have hard time	
	understanding this	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: CFIC,	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-6	QLMA -Request for Remission Order	
	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Ira	1996
	Shapiro re: Agreement in Principal	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Ira	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-7	Shapiro re: Draft Version of the BC	
	"Annex" to the Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Ira	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-8	Shapiro re issue Raised on Negotiated	
/MC-13/7-01-10-0	and Agreed to a Yearly Renegotiation	
	of the Quota Level for Each Year of the	
	Proposed Five-Year Agreement, or a	
777	One-year Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: US Producer Letter	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-9		

RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-10	Government of Quebec position	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Jean-Pierre Grenon	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-1	re: Quebec Sawmills that produce lumber	
	from logs originating in the US	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Kantor re: Draft	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-2	Agreement - Representation on Injury by	
	the US Industry	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: BC Industry Position	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-3	Statement - Border Export Measures	1,7,0
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Provincial Quota	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-4	Allocations	1770
RBSC-	File - Memo re Quota System	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-1	riie - Meilio le Quota System	1990
	El C B HGA D G I	1006
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re USA Draft Language	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-2	on Anticirumvention	
RBSC-	File - Memo re USA Federal Register -	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-3	Final Rule Due May 6/96	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-4	Quota Allocations	
RBSC-	File - Memo to J. Kerr re: Variance	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-5	of Approach between Primaries/	
	Wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Rob Wright, CDFAIT	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-6	re: Agreement – Allocation System	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: BC Industry Position	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-5	Statement - Border Export Measures	1,7,0
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Quota Allocation - Game	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-7	Plan	1990
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Canada/US Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-8	Lumber Agreement - Anti-surge	1990
ARC-13/4-01-12-0	Mechanism	
DDCC	1	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Brian Zak, CFLA	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-9	re: BC Inc. Steering Cttee., regarding	
	lumber quota contrary to US Antiturst	
	or Canadian competition laws - Border	
	Export Measures -Canadian Wholesalers:	
	Status in Terms of the US Quota	
77.5	Restrictions	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Federal Allocation of	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-10	Export Quota and US Wholesaler and	
	Remanufactures	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Ike Barber	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-11	re: Assessment of Proposed	
	Anticircumvention and Information	
	Exchange Provisions	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Gerry Armstrong/	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-12	Apsey /KerrBarber/Steele re Comments	
	at Canfor AGM	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Eggleton Appearance	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-13	Before Standing Committee	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Jack Munro re article	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-1	in Times ad	-
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Paul Gibney re: US	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-2	Customs Broker Form	1//0
ARC-13/4-02-1-2	Customs Dioker Politi	

	e: Draft Softwood Lumber	1996
I A D C 1274 92 1 2 I A		
ARC-1374-82-1-3 Agreement		
	. To Hon. Art Eggleton re	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-4 Allocation of	=	
RBSC- File - Corresp	To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-5 International	Trade Policy Consultatn	
respresentatin	g wholesalers	
RBSC- File - Corresp	To Mike Apsey re:	1996
	e -Export/Import Controls	
Bureau intend		
	To Chris Thomas re:	1996
	m Japanese from dispute	1,7,0
	u get rid of AD and C VD	
laws between		
	o Claudio Valle, DFAIT re:	1996
l l	Comments on EICB Draft	1990
	e -Update - US Softwood	
Lumber Situa		
		1000
	To Ambassador Ira	1996
	ur views of the application	
	trust laws to the agreement	
on softwood-		
	re: Revision to finalize	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-2 paper		
	to Tom MacDonald re:	1996
	sory Opinion on Softwood	
Lumber Agre		
RBSC- File - Convers	sation with Claudio Valle	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-4 re: Questionn	aire and first Quarter	
Shipments		
RBSC- File - Corresp	To Ira Shapiro re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-5 Agreement Be	etween the US-Canada	
RBSC- File - Corresp	To Ambassador Chretien	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-6 re: appreciation	on in dedication and	
perseverance	in concluding the Softwood	
Lumber Agre	ement	
	e: US Lumber Shipments	1996
l l	rst and Second Quarters	
1 -	nada Agreement	
	To Claudio Valle re:	1996
1	Record' data regarding	1,7,0
1 *	stributor portion as double	
	e shipments from primary	
	oducers questionnaires	
	To Ambassador Ira	1996
	preciation in dedication and	1//0
	in concluding the Softwood	
Lumber Agre		
		1006
	. To Ike Barber re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-1 Softwood Ag		1006
	re: Industry Representatives	1996
l l	Softwood Lumber	
Agreement		
RBSC- File - Corresp	To Tom Culham re: info	1996
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	uota Initiative	

		Tipsey Tollas.
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-4	Allocation of softwood Lumber Quota	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Jake Kerr re: Quota	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-1	application becoming political	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2	Border Agreement / Quota Questions	
RBSC-	File - Letter to rob Wright - Points of	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-3	agreement Among Provinces	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re: call	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-4	from Claudio Valle – Quebec wanting	
	definition of remanufacturing	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Claudia Valle re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-5	Quotas	1770
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-4	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Ability	1996
RDSC-ARC-13/4-82-4	of American Wholesaler to Obtain Quota	1990
	-	
	Permits under the Export and Import	
DDCC	Permit Act	1006
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-6	Profile of Appleton & Assc.Appleton &	
PDGG	Assc.	1006
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-7	Contract Customs Brokers regarding	
	the permit process under the Softwood	
	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - AFPA Draft Letter	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-1		
RBSC-	File - Corresp To John Kerr re: letter	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-2	to the editor "Softwood Agreement Best	
	Deal for Canada"	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-3	re: Bilateral Agreement on Softwood	
	Lumber - Quotas.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re BC	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-4	Softwood Lumber Production 1996 -	
	2000 is Sustainable	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-5	Quota allocation not reached - incurred	
THE 137 1 02 3 3	demurrage charges	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Information update	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-6	The Memore, information update	1//0
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Rob Wright re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-7	"average tariff premise"	1770
	1	1006
RBSC-	File - Ontario Position - Draft Letter to	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-8	Ken Buchanan	1006
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Canadian Wholesaler/	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-9	Distribution and Remanufacturing Group	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Buchanan Forest	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-10	Products re: Ontario Position - Lumber	
	Quota	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-11	Quota system	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Herb Dhaliwal	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-12	re: Canada/US Softwood Lumber	
	Agreement	
L		

DSC-ARC-1374	1,1110	Apsey folius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-13	File - Corresp Anna Terrana to Min. Art Eggleton re: BC's 59% of softwood lumber quota	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-14	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re: Softwood Lumber Agreement Implementation	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-15	File - Corresp. To Peter Bentley re: Allocation of Quota	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-16	File - Memo re: Conversion Factors	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-17	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re PWH Questionnaire	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-18	File - Draft letter to the federal government re: allocation of the quota	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-19	File - Corresp To Hon. Kantor re: congratulations on the conclusion of the Softwood Agreement with Canada	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-20	File - Corresp to Export and Import Controls Bureau Re: Method of Allocation for softwood Lumber Exports	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-21	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re: doubts about Coalition and Members of Congress will continue to watch the Canadian lumber industry	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-5-22	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re: Lobbying the Federal Government - The Canadian Wholesale/Distribution and Remanufacturing Group alleges that Canwel Distribution is a member of that group -they were never consulted	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-6-1	File - Memo re: Draft Principal Elements of the Quota Allocation	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-6-2	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re: Quota Allocation	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-7-1	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton r: Canadian Wholesale/Distribution and Remanufacturing Group	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-7-2	File - Corresp Re: Allocation and other issues relating to implementation	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-7-3	File - Memo re: B.C. Softwood Lumber Trade Council regarding quota - not using quota / transferring quota /use or lose concept.	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-7-4	File - Corresp. Mike Apsey re Allocation issues	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7	File - Corresp. To Rht. Hon Jean Chretien, re: Implementation of the Canada-US Softwood lumber Agreement	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-7-5	File - Corresp To Export and Import Controls Bureau re: International Forest Products Ltd. Position on the Lumber Quota Allocation	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-7-6	File - Memo from Ike Barber re: talk to Quebec contact	1996

RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Art Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-7	re: Copy of AMBSQ's (Assn of	
	Manufacturers of Softwood Quebec)	
	initial position - allocation of export	
	quota	
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7	File - Corresp. To Hon. Lloyd Axworthy	1996
	re: Export AllocationUnion of BC	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Claudio Valle re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-8	Allocation Issues	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Ken McKeen re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-9	Executive Summary re: Allocation	
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7	File - Memo to: Apsey / Mckeen re:	1996
	Analysis of Proposal in an International	
	Context	
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
	Quotas	
RBSC-	File - BC Remanufacturers' Letter to	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-10	Claudio Valle	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Keith Mitchell	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-11	re: Globe & Mail journalist Pat Lush	
	indicated to Mr. Kerr that Min. Art	
	Eggleton's press aide stated that	
	wholesalers would likely get quota no	
	such decision has been made	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Claudio Valle re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-12	Detailed response from the BCSLTC -	
	Draft Principal Elements of the Softwood	
	Lumber Allocation - Items 1 through 8	
		-

Collection RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-13: Memo re: Softwood Lumber Allocation

Date: 1996 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC-	File - Corresp To John Kerr re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-8-1	Expressing support for the Canada-US	
	Agreement-in-Principal	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: BC's Position Paper	1996
ARC-1374-82-8-2	with Respect to "New Capacity" and the	
	Administration Thereof - Draft	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Bryan Hannay re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-8-3	Revenue Canada -deductibility of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Claudio Valle re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-8-4	Lumber production distortion for Doman	
	in 1995 - 1996 will be up to 600 million	
	board feet	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-1	Allocation	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-2	Quota Allocation –Draft Principals	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-3	re Allocation of Tariff Rate Quotas.	
	(Ontario Forestry Industry Association	

	TVIIRE	
	and Ontario Lumber Manufacturers'	
DDCC	Assn.)	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Roy Brooke re	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-4	Softwood Lumber Issues	1006
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-5	Wholesaler Allocation	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-6	Quotas for wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Hon. Ron MacDonald re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-7	Quotas Memo to Claudio Valle	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Positive Response form	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-8	Quebec	
RBSC-	File - Corresp Re Meeting with Mme.	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-9	Jocelyn Bourgon, Clerk of the Privy	
	Council re: quotas for the wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Rob Wright re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-10	Negotiating Committee – Softwood	1770
ARC-13/4-02-9-10	Lumber	
DDCC	* * * *	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-11	The Question of Whether Wholesalers	
	Should Have Quota	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Jake Kerr re: Quota	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-12		
RBSC-	File - Memo re The Government	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-1	has Changed its Position Regarding	
	Allocating Quota to Wholesalers - they	
	will not be provided with quota	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Art Eggleton re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-2	Canadian Softwood Lumber Wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Letters of thanks re: the successful	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-3	conclusion of the softwood quota issue	1770
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Allan Kaufman re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-4	BCSLTC -John Reilly re: Allocation	1990
AKC-13/4-02-10-4	of Quota and Letter of Assurance to	
	Wholesalers	
DDGG		1006
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Management of Canada/	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-5	US Softwood Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon Art Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-6	re; Business as usual with Canadian	
	softwood lumber wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Ron MacDonald	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-7	re: Allocation of Quota	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To North Star Wholesale	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-1	Lumber re: Verification Review of Quota	
	Application Records	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: US CVD Threat -	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-2	Canadian Panel Products	1//0
RBSC-		1996
	File - Corresp. to Claudio Valle re: Draft	1770
ARC-1374-82-11-3	New Entrants Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Allan Kaufman	
ARC-1374-82-11-4	re BCSLTC -Wholesalers' Letter of	
	Assurance and Competition/Anti-trust	
	Issue	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey Re:	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-5	Woodland Forest Products By, John was	
	J7	

XDSC-ARC-1374	TVIIKE	Apsey folius.
	mistakenly registered under the same	
	EICB number (442504) as Woodland	
	Lumber Ltd.	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Alberta - Questionnaires	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-6	to Primaries/Remanners and Wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Slocan Re: Candidates	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-7	for Compliance Assessment	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Ron MacDonald	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-8	re: First & Second Quarter for Quota	
	Utilization	
RBSC-	File - Memo re Deductibility of CVD -	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-9	Interest Waiver	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Draft	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-10	For Discussion -Softwood Lumber:	
	Allocating the Wholesaler Portion	
RBSC-	File - Letter of thanks re: COFI's grant	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-11	in support of the Fulbright Scholarship	
	Program	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-12	Wholesalers Shipments to US	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To John Kerr re: The	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-13	Announcement of the Quota Allocations	
	B.C. 59%, Quebec 23%, Ontario 10.3%	
	and Alberta 7.7 per cent.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-14	re: Agreed-upon methodology for	
	allocating quota to BC primary and	
	remanufacturing companies	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Arild Nielsscn re	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-15	"anti-circumvention"	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Allan Kaufman re	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-16	CVD, CFIC and QLMA -deductibility	
	under the Income Tax of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Greig Lund re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-1	Cantana Case File No. 442239 -	
	incorrectly identified as a wholesaler	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Claudio Valle re: US	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-2	Softwood Lumber Quota Allocation -	
	Anomalies	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Ron Macdonald	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-3	re: Timber West regarding Allocation	
	Primaries and Remanufacturers	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Claudio Valle re	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-4	Quota Allocation	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Truss Industry	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-5	Lumber Producers and Lumber Industry	
	Trade Assn. Re: Current US Lumber	
	Conditions	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Graham Bender, MB re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-6	"anti-circumvention"	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Keith Mitchell re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-7	Primary Producers and Remanufacturers	
	with regard to their sales activities vis-	
	à-vis wholesalers in relation to sales of	
	softwood lumber to the US	

DSC-ARC-1374	WIIKC	Apsey folius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-83-1-8	File - Corresp To BCSLTC re: Provincial Advisory Committee	1996
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-9	BCSLTC regarding K.F. Evans Ltd. V.	
1371 03 1 7	Canada -applicant was refused permits to	
PDGG	export unprocessed logs from Canada	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Gerry Armstrong re	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-10	Softwood Lumber Allocation	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. Philip Crane	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-11	re: Concern over the price jump to \$4S0	
	for 1000 board feet of lumber, up 35%	
	adding \$2,000 to cost of the average	
	home	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Claudio Valle re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-1	Effects of Softwood Lumber Quota	1,770
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: Dept.	1996
	1	1990
ARC-1374-83-2-2	Agreeing to waive interest	1006
RBSC-	File - Memo to George Grandison re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-3	Mike Apsey presentations on Canada/	
	US lumber trade issues past, present and	
	future	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To David Hickey re: CVD	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-4	- small business deduction	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Steering Committee	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-1	re: BCSLTC - File No. 19406-001 -	
	Pleading in Action by Donohue	
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Hon. David Zirnhelt	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-2	re: Problems relating from Decisions	1,7,0
7 Inte 137 1 03 1 2	Made by the BC Quota Committee	
RBSC-	File - Memo to C.T. Hazelwood re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-3	Ottawa has new "organization" to deal	1990
ARC-13/4-83-4-3	with softwood lumber issues - point man	
	1	
PRGG	is Wally Dowswell	1005
RBSC-	File - Corresp To Claudio Valle re	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-4	Shortage of Quota for New Entrant	
	Facility TI'Oh Forest Products Inc.	
	(EICB #442253)	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-5	QLMA CVD - Dept. National Revenue	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Congressman:	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-6	re NAHB letter sent to Members of	
	Congress criticizing the US-Canada	
	Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Memo to BCSLTC re Additional	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-7	Legal Proceedings Challenging Export	
	Quota Allocation	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Ron Macdonald Meeting	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-8	on Lumber	1770
RBSC-	File - Memo to Keith Mitchell re:	1996
		1770
ARC-1374-83-4-9	Deductibility of CVD	1006
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: Final	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-10	Letter to Industry – Revenue Canada	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: The Coalition is up to its	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-11	usual mischief	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		

RBSC- ARC-1374-83-4-12	File - Corresp. from the Council of Union Camp and members of the Coalition	1996
	4-83-4-13: Letter from Carline	r - NAHR
<u>Date</u> : 1996 (date of	(creation)	
	File / item l	list
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-14	Quota	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Keith Mitchell r:	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-15	Implementation File No.19406-001.	
	Summary of Proceedings Challenging	
	Export Level Allocations Stone	
	Consolidated et al., v. Minister of	
ppgg	Foreign Affairs (See black binder also)	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-1	Outline to Secure Lumber Agreement	
DDCC	Runs Smoothly for 5 years and Beyond	1007
RBSC- ARC-1374-84-2-2	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Items Relating to Current Lumber Conditions	1997
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Jane Stewart re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-3	CFIC, QLMA -Request for Remission of	1997
ARC-13/4-04-2-3	Interest	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Hartley Lewis, BCMOF	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-4	re: Softwood Lumber Data Requests	1991
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To WTCA re: Price	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-5	Volatility of Lumber Products	1991
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey -	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-6	Conversation with Bob Cairns re:	1777
	That the Canadian Government was	
	Committed to the Full Amount of	
	Lumber Permitted Under the Quota to the	
	US in this Quota Year	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ken Snyder re: Issues	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-7	Facing the Industry -Clinton-Gore	
	Federal Lands Policy	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: NAHB	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-8	and Lumber Dealers Seeking Changes	
	in US Trade Law and in the Softwood	
	Agreement to Eliminate Barriers to	
DDGG	Shipments from Canada	1005
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Meeting	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-9	Between the WTCA, NAHB et al. For first week in Feb.	
DDCC		1007
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re Agenda	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-10	for Meeting with Ambassador Chretien, Jan. 14.	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Information form	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-11	Norman Jensen	1771
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-12	NAWLA Meeting	1//1
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey - New	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-13	Challenge to NAFTA Chapter 19	

RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Chretien	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-14	re: Thank you letter for joining us and	
	our counsel, Keith Mitchell, to review	
	the status of the Softwood Lumber	
	Agreement -Industry Presentation	
RBSC-	File - Con-esp. To Hartley Lewis,	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-15	BCMOF re: Briefing Note Distributed	
	by Members of the Ontario Liberal	
	Caucus at the National Caucus Meeting	
	in Quebec City	
RBSC-	File - Memo to CWC Board of Directors	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-16	re: US Customer Groups to Meet With	
	the US Lumber Coalition - Meeting	
	between Coalition NLBMDA, WTCA	
	and NAHB	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Gerry Armstrong	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-17	re: BC Softwood Lumber Advisory	
	Committee	
RBSC-	File - Memo to BCSLTC re: Northern	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-18	Ontario Allegations of "Unfairness"	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Keith Mitchell / Michael	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-19	O'Keefe re: Deductibility of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-1	Discussion with Allyn Howe of	
	NLBMDA	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hank Ketcham III re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-2	Industry-government initiatives as new	
	Deputy Minister of Forests	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Issues - Corresp.	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-3	To Sen. Robb, Richard Brown, Gary	
	Sweatt (WTCA). Big Spenders -Top	
	Clients, Hired Guns	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Allan Kaufman re	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-4	"Wholesalers Letter"	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re Rob Como planned	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-5	proposed changes - I1,RA opposed to	
	changes re: who owns the wood at the	
	time of remanufacturing gets the quota	

Collection RBSC-ARC-1374-84-4-6: Memo to MOK, Thorsteinssons re CVD - Letter From KPMG

Date: 1997 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-7	File - Memo to CWC Boards of Directors 1997 re: Lumber Agreement - Meeting between WTCA, NLBMDA and the Coalition	
RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-8	File - Corresp. To Kirk Grundahl, WTCA 1997 re: Agreement & Quota System. Georgia Pacific to Manufacture I-Joists for Standard Structures Inc. Main Supplier	

		ripsey fonds.
	of MSR is in Quebec and Prices are 30 %	
77.0	higher	100=
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Letter to	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-9	USTR re: Possible Revisions to Lumber	
	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ambassador Charlene	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-10	Barshefsky re: Price Fluctuations -	
	Disruptive Volatility Inherent in Terms	
	of the Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To R. Neville, Revenue	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-11	Canada re Deductibility of CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: Lobby	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-12	Monitor notes that Noranda Forest Inc.	
	has registered Robert Carment of GPC	
	Government Policy Consultants of	
	Toronto in the policy field of softwood	
	lumber allocation	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Greenpeace, Natural	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-13	Resources Defense Council and the	1997
ARC-13/4-04-4-13	Largest Environmental Groups in the US	
	are Opposed to NLBMDA, NAM and	
DDGG	others to lift current quotas	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. From SFPA's legal	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-14	counsel to WTCA, and WTCA legal	
	counsel's response	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re BC	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-15	Minister of Forests Seed Trading Policy	
RBSC-ARC-1374-84-5	File - Memo to Jake Kerr re: US Timber	1997
	Subsidies. Except from the Economic	
	Report to the President	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike McCallum re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-1	Coalition Timber Price Comparisons –	
	Rebuttal	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Kerr/Apsey re: Efforts to	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-2	Reverse Amendments to the CVD Law	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. to Philip Crane re: Truss	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-3	Manufacturer in Florida - Consistent	
	Supply of Lumber and Stabile Lumber	
	Quota - Lumber Cost has Risen from	
	\$400 per MFBM to \$595	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon Collin Peterson	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-4	re: Representative Jack Quinn's	1997
1MC 1374 04 7 4	Authorship of a Bill on the Canadian	
	Lumber Quota Issue	
RBSC-	File - Memo to BCSLTC re: Harassment!	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-5	-USDC/Tillman to advise that Commerce	1///
ARC-13/4-04-7-3		
	was undertaking study of "off-bill" or	
DDCC	"phantom" freight rates	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-6	Deductibility of Softwood – Export	
	Permit Fees	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: USTR	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-7	Barshefsky on American Trade Policy	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re: Tolko appealing	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-8	to Ottawa re methods used in BC to	

CDSC-ARC-1374	TVIKE	Apsey lollus.
	allocate, and adjudicate adjustment to US	
DDGG	lumber quota	1005
RBSC-	File - Memo to CWC Board of Directors	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-9	re Notes from Washington Meetings with	
	AF&PA and NAHB	
RBSC-	File - Memo to US Consul General -Bios	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-10	for Apsey, Barber & Steele	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-11	Registration Under the Lobbying	
	Disclosure Act	
RBSC-	File - Memo r: ITC Investigating of	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-12	Softwood Lumber from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-1	Advance Ruling	
RBSC-	File - Letters sent to Congressman	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-2	Riggs, Congresswoman Lynn Woolsey,	1991
ARC-13/4-04-0-2	Sen. Feinstein and Sen Boxer who will	
	represent Sonoma County in Washington	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: "Lists"	1997
		1997
ARC-1374-84-9-1	of Exports Quota Holders	1007
RBSC-	File - Memo re: WTCA State of	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-2	Washington Chapter Meeting with	
	Congresswoman Linda Smith	
RBSC-	File - Draft letter proposed to be filed on	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-3	CN letterhead re: Freight Rates	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To COFI re 1997	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-4	Legislative Conference of the American	
	Forest & Paper Assn.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-5	Meeting with Member of the Committee	
	on Agriculture	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. George Weise re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-6	Entry of Softwood Lumber Shipments	
	from Canada, 62 Fed. Reg. 8,620	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ron MacDonald	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-7	re: Canada/US Softwood Lumber	
11110 1371 01 7 7	Agreement - Monitoring & Assessment	
	Studies of North American Lumber	
	Market	
RBSC-	File - Memo to John Reilly re: Phil	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-8	Gramm / Doc. Correspondence	1///
RBSC-	File - Memo to George Grandison re:	1997
		1771
ARC-1374-84-9-9	WTCA	1007
RBSC-	File - Memo to George Grandison re:	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-10	Quinn Legislation	1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-3	Proposed Amendments to the Income	
	Tax Act for CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Rick Baumgarten re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-4	BCSLTC spending millions to fight US	
	quota - NLBMDA request for financial	
	support to contact member companies	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Response	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-4	to Allynn Howe	
t	*	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-5	Program to Monitor Canada-US	
	Softwood Lumber Agreement -Quarterly	
	report	
RBSC-	File - Support the US-Canada Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-1	Agreement -corresp. Re: Quinn Bill	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-2	Proposed Amendments to the Income	
	Tax Act for CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Glen Clark re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-3	forest related matters, Bressette, Bruce	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Randall Hofley,	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-4	Stikeman, Elliott re: Stone-Consolidated	
	Corp. v. Minister FAIT et al. Court File	
	T-2619-96	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re: WTCA Concerns -	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-5	Lack of Lumber Company and Border	
	State Truss Manufacturers	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Drummond re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-6	Proposed Amendments to the Income	
	Tax Act for C VD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-1	Logs purchased from US and cut in BC	
	sawmills -this fibre is subject to quota,	
	although the logs are purchased at market	
	rate in US	
RBSC-	File - Corresp./Memos re: Quota	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Gaston Dery re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-3	Methodology for Allocating Quota to	
	Quebec Primary and Remanufacturing	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Michael O'Keefe re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-4	Proposed Amendments to the Income	
	Tax Act for CVD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-5	Quarterly Statistical Monitor	
RBSC-	File - Con-esp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-1	Legislative Efforts to Reduce Logging	
	Road Funds and Offset Credits	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-2	Appointment of Ron MacDonald as	
	Senior Counsel in the Government Policy	
	Consultants	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Ms. Megan Water	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-3	& Mr. Peter Scher, URTR re: WTCA	
	members from Northeast US on the	
	problem of quota	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: Efforts	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-4	to improve aspects implementation	
	of the Canada-US Softwood Lumber	
	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-5	Claudio Valle stepping down as Director	
	of the Trade Controls Policy Division to	
	take up posting in the Caribbean	

		F
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-6	Stephen John Power v. Pat Power Forest	
	Products Corp. Supreme Court of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Warren Bracken,	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-7	CWTA re: Softwood Lumber Agreement	
	Impact on Canadian Wood Trusses	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Customs	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-8	Proceeding on Drilled Studs "Two-	1991
AKC-13/4-03-4-0	Pager" for drilled studs	
DDGC		1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Peter Scher, USTR re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-1	TSPIRS	100=
RBSC-	File - Memo To Mike Apsey re: Stephen	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-2	John Power v. Pat Power Forest Products	
	Corp.	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Customs	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-3	Ruling on Drilled Softwood Studs -	
	"Two-Pager"	
RBSC-	File - Memo to WTCA re: Discussion	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-4	with Scott Shotwell, Executive Director	
	of the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports	
	- Inequities	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Kerr / Apsey re: Imports	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-5	from Canada under tariff 4418.90.4040 -	
	builders' joinery or carpentry	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. Re US CAN Free Trade	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-6	Zones	1997
		1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re: thank	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-7	you for attendance on behalf of Stephen	
	John Power v. Pat Power Forest Products	
77.6	Corp.	100=
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To John Kerr re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-8	Allocation implementation	
RBSC-	File - Memo re: Global Futures Editorial	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-9		
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Rob Wright,	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-10	Deputy Minister DFAIT re: Proposed	
	Amendments to the Income Tax Act for	
	CVD	
RBSC-	File - Memo to O'Keefe re: CVD	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-11	Deductible	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To George Grandison re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-5	Copy of letters sent to primary producers,	
	remanufactures and wholesalers	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To J. Kerr re: Wholesalers	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-6	"Letter of Assurance"	1///
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Keith Mitchell re: Free	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-7	Trade Zone material	1///
		1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To J. Kerr, BCSLTC re-	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-8	Letter of commendation for the work of	
	staff in the Ministry of Forests during the	
	quota discussions	
RBSC-	File - Memo to Apsey, Mike re: Drilled	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-9	Softwood Lumber Studs,Official	
	Customs Service Notice from the Federal	
	Register	

RBSC-	File - Memo to BCSLTC Steering Cttee	1997
ARC-1374-85-7-1	re: "Drilled Studs"	
RBSC-	File - Memo to J. Kerr re: Pre-Drilled	1997
ARC-1374-85-7-2	Studs - Fricot	
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-8	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Developments re: Pre-Drilled Stud	1997
RBSC-	File - Memo to Mike Apsey re: Materials	1997
ARC-1374-85-9-1		1997
ARC-13/4-83-9-1	Submitted by Members of Congress in	
	Support of the Retailers Position on Pre- drilled Studs	
DDGG		1007
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Jean-Marc Aubry,	1997
ARC-1374-85-9-2	Dept. Of Justice re: Stone- Consolidated	
	Corp. V Minister of FAIT -Donohue Inc.	
	Forestry Products Donohue Inc. Donohue	
	Quono Inc. And Leo Caution Ltd.; v.	
777	Minister of FAIT	100=
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Stuart Seidel	1997
ARC-1374-85-11-1	re: The Commercial Uses of Drilled or	
	Notched Softwood Lumber. Lumber	
	Imports	
RBSC-	File - To John Elkins, Textile Branch re	1997
ARC-1374-85-11-2	Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood	
	Lumber Responses to Oct. 27197	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mike Apsey re	1997
ARC-1374-85-11-3	Proposed Amendments to the Income	
	Tax Act (Canada) for C VD	
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Hon. Barshefsky re	1997
ARC-1374-85-11-4	Unfair Trade Situation – SWL	
RBSC-	File - Memo to CWC BOD re Softwood	1998
ARC-1374-85-11-5	Lumber Agreement – Copy of NAHB's	
	submission to US Customs Service	
7777	(USCS)	1000
RBSC-	File - Corresp. To Mr. Drummond, Tax	1998
ARC-1374-85-11-6	Policy Branch re: Amendment to the	
	Income Tax Act for CVD and Anti-	
	Dumping Duties	
RBSC-	File - Memo to MOF I Apsey re Pre-	1998
ARC-1374-86-1-1	Drilled Studs (imports into US)	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence To: J.D.	1935
ARC-1374-86-1-2	McCormack from: H.R. MacMillan.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-87-1	File - Memorandum(s)Meeting of	1982
	the Cabinet Committee on Economic	
nngg	Development with Allan E, Gotlieb	1006
RBSC-	File - Craig/Baucus Correspondence	1996
ARC-1374-87-2-1	<u></u>	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,
RBSC-	File - Letter to CEO/Member	1996
ARC-1374-87-2-2	Associations in regard to 'The Agreed-	
	Upon Methodology for Allowing Quota".	
77.00	See White binder.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-3	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1985
	International Trade Function	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum	1981-1983
ARC-1374-104-5		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1985
ARC-1374-105-8	Correspondence	

		Tipsey Tolids.
RBSC-	File - University of Alberta Faculty of	1989
ARC-1374-105-14	Agriculture and Forestry Correspondence	
RBSC-	File - International Trade Advisory	1985-1991
ARC-1374-107-5	Committee	
RBSC-ARC-1374-9-3	File - Memorandum to CFIC from Kimberly Till	1986
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: RE: Petitioners List.	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-1		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Consulates in the U.S.	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-2	Correspondence.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence: Requesting	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-4	information on the amount of revenue	
	received from each type of agreement	
	between the Province of Alberta and	
	forest companies	
RBSC-ARC-1374-8-1	File - Memorandum to H.A. Fierst &	1986
DDGC	Arnold & Porter from COFI.	1007
RBSC-	File - Boise Cascade. News items and	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-2	correspondence.	1006
RBSC-	File - Memorandum To: CFIC re: Timber	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-1	Summit II.	1006
RBSC-	File - Correspondence form National	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-2	Governors Association regarding changes	
DDGC	in U.S. Trade Law.	1000
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: House Ways and	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-1	Means Subcommittee on Trade Hearing	1005
RBSC-	File - CFIC correspondence to the	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-2	Honorable Bob Packwood.	1005
RBSC-	File - Correspondence to Congressmen	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-2	Duncan and Frenzel	1005
RBSC-	File - ITC - Federal Government of	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-1 RBSC-	Canada. Correspondence	1002
	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-8	II.	1002
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Memorandum	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-7	Concerning Specificity.	1002
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-5		1002
RBSC- ARC-1374-32-3-6	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1992
RBSC-		1002
ARC-1374-32-3-4	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1992
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-3	Administration	1774
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-2	Administration	1774
RBSC-		1992
ARC-1374-32-3-1	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1774
RBSC-		1002
	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1992
ARC-1374-32-2-7		1002
RBSC-	File - Memorandum on Behalf of the	1992
ARC-1374-32-2-4	Province of B. C. Preferentialist Inv. C- 122- 816.	
	C- 122- 010.	

ARC-1374-7-3-3	File - Memorandum to CFIC Team	1986
	File - Western States Legislative Forestry	1985
I I	Task Force, Correspondence.	2,50
	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
I I	Administration Re: Inv. C-122-816.	1772
I I	Submitted on behalf of the Government	
I I	of Ontario – Affidavits and	
I I	documentation in support of various	
I I	factual submissions of the Province of	
1	Ontario	
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
ARC-1374-32-2-3	Administration	
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
ARC-1374-32-2-2	Administration	
RBSC-	File - To the USDC Import	1992
	Administration	
1	File - To the USDC Import	1992
	Administration	
	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
	Administration	
1	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum to the USDC/ITA	1992
1	Import Administration	
	File - Memorandum to USDC/ITA	1992
I I	Import Administration	
I I	File - Letter to USDC/ITA Import	1992
	Administration	
1	File - Memorandum to USDC/ITA	1992
	Import Administration	
	File - Letter to USDC Imports	1992
	Administration Inv. C-122-816 Re:	
	Preferentiality in the Context of DOC's	
	Investigation of Ontario Stumpage	
	Programs.	
	File - Letter to the USDC/ITA Import	1992
1	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber	1983
1	Committee Memorandums 1981-1983	
	File - Memorandum Concerning	1992
	Canadian Stumpage Subsidies. Submitted	
	on behalf of the Coalition, IWA-U.S. and	
	the United Brotherhood of Carpenters	
	and Joiner of America. Vol. I& IL	
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
	Administration	
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
	Administration	
RBSC-	File - To the USDC/ITA Import	1992
	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Submitted on	1992
ARC-1374-31-3-2	behalf of the Coalition Re: Allocation	
	of Subsidy to Primary Products. Inv.	
	C-122-816.	

		Tipocy Torids.
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Concerning the	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-2	Specificity of Canadian Stumpage	
	Subsidies. Submitted by the Coalition for	
	Fair Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Letter to Secretary Schnabel on	1992
ARC-1374-31-1-3	behalf of the 151,000 member firms	1772
ARC-13/4-31-1-3	The state of the s	
	of the National Association of Home	
	Buildersexpressing concern over	
	CVD, and a letter to the President from	
	NAWLA.	
RBSC-	File - Letter to USDC/ITA Import	1992
ARC-1374-30-1-1	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Response to the Canadian	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-2	Softwood Lumber Committee's February	
	4, 1983 Memorandum.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Concerning Alleged	1992
ARC-1374-31-3-1	Stumpage Subsidies and Preferentiality.	
RBSC-	File - Correspondence and	1992
ARC-1374-29-3-3	documentation relating to Log Exports	1//2
		1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-29-1	File - Correspondence, Memorandums	1992
	relating to Specificity, Preferentiality,	
	SIC Codes, Log Export Regulation and	
	Company Exclusion.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Regarding the	1991
ARC-1374-25-3-2	Countervailability of Log Export	
	Restrictions Applicable in Alberta,	
	Ontario and Quebec. Submitted on behalf	
	of the U. S. Coalition for Fair Lumber	
	Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Regarding the	1991
ARC-1374-25-3-1	Countervailability of B.C. Log Export	
11110 107 1 20 0 1	Restrictions on Behalf of the U.S.	
	Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-		1001
ARC-1374-25-1-9	File - Letter to Embassy of Canada Re: Inv. C122-816 the U.S. Coalition re	1991
ARC-13/4-23-1-9		
	Canadian federal and provincial laws that	
7766	effect a ban on softwood sawlog exports.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum RE: Inv. C122-816	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-8	Recommendation to Investigate Log	
	Export Restrictions in CVD on Certain	
	Softwood Lumber Products form Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: Annotated	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-7	Outline of Specificity Brief.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: Specificity Brief	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-6	l and a representation of the second	
RBSC-	File - Letter to USDC Import	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-5	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Letters to USDC/ITA Re: Inv.	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-12		1//1
ANC-13/4-23-1-12	C-122-816Log Export Regulation	
	Allegations. Submitted on behalf of	
	the Government of Canada and the	
	Government of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: ITA's Federal	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-11	Register Notice which Officially	
	Designates the Case "Extraordinarily	

	Complicated" and Postpones the Preliminary Determination until February 24.	
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-1-10	File - Memorandum Re: Supplemental/ 1991 Deficiency Questionnaire.	
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-1-1	File - Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada. Memorandum Concerning Certain Methodology Issues submitted on behalf of the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports and the United Brotherhood of Carpenters and Joiners.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-24-3-3: Letter to USDC/Import Administration

Date: 1991 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Re: Inv. C-122-816, That he Canadian Government withdraw its self-initiation and its request to exclude Manitoba, Saskatchewan, and the Territories from the investigation are without merit and should be denied.

	File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-2	File - Notice of Appearance in Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada. Case No. C-122-816.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-1	File - Letter to Ambassador Carla Hills regarding IT investigation on softwood lumber imports from Canada.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-3-1	File - Memorandum Re: GDP Sectorial Comparisons and Foreign Ownership Data.	1991	
RBSC-ARC-1374-19-3	File - Correspondence from APA to U.S. Trade Representative with regard to Tariff Barriers to Exports of Particleboard, Waferboard and Softwood Plywood.	1989	
RBSC- ARC-1374-32-2-5	File - To the USDC/ITA Import Administration	1992	
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-3	File - Letter to the Hon. Dave Parker re: Key Issues of Concern in Proposed Forest Policy Changes.	1987	
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-3	File - Letter to the Hon. Dave Parker	1987	
RBSC- ARC-1374-19-2-1	File - Memorandums from CFIC re: Omnibus Trade Act Conference.	1988	
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-2-4	File - Winston & Strawn, Correspondence relating to the `Trade Bill'.	1987	
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-2-3	File - Canada. Ministry for International Trade. Statements, Correspondence between CFIC and the Hon. Pat Carney	1987	
RBSC- ARC-1374-19-2-2	File - Memorandum: Guidelines for the Implementation of the Letter of Understanding.	1988	

RBSC-	File - Free Trade - Bilateral Trade	1987
ARC-1374-18-2-2	Canada/U.S. Correspondence -	
	Documents from 1986-1987	
RBSC-	File - General Agreement on Tariffs	1987
ARC-1374-18-2-1	and Trade (GATT) Paper and	
	Correspondence from 1986-1987	
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-1	File - Softwood Lumber Products Charge	1987
	(15 % Tax). Memorandums, Notices and	
	Correspondence.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-17-3-3: Concerns over Proposed Amendments to the Definition of Domestic Subsidy.

Date: 1987 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Letter to the Hon. Judd Gregg from Ambassador, Allan Gotlieb. Attachments

File / item list			
	File / item list		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum to CFIC re U.S.	1987	
ARC-1374-17-3-2	Legislative Threats.		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Highlights of the	1987	
ARC-1374-17-3-1	Financial Post Conference on U.S		
	Canada Trade.		
RBSC-ARC-1374-17-2	File - Submissions- Presentations and	1987	
	Correspondence in response to Bill		
	C-37Softwood Lumber Producers		
	Export Charge Act.		
RBSC-ARC-1374-15-3	File - Canadian Embassy, Washington	1987	
	CVD Correspondence 1984-1987.		
RBSC-ARC-1374-14-2	File - CFIC - Transportation.	1986	
RBSC-	File - Congress of the U.S.	1986	
ARC-1374-12-1-3	Correspondence and miscellaneous.		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum form Arnold and	1986	
ARC-1374-12-1-2	Porter re: Excerpts relating to the "Cost/		
	Revenue Test"		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Methods for	1986	
ARC-1374-12-1-1	Settling A Countervailing Duty Case.		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Proposal Put Forward to	1986	
ARC-1374-10-1-5	Resolve Lumber Dispute. Communique.		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Concerning the	1986	
ARC-1374-10-1-4	Specificity of Canadian Provincial		
	Stumpage Subsides.		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Concerning the	1986	
ARC-1374-10-1-3	Appropriateness of a Cross-Border		
	Stumpage Comparison to Measure the		
	Canadian Timber Subsidy.		
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Memorandum of	1986	
ARC-1374-10-1-2	Canadian Forest Industries Council		
	Concerning Petitioner's Memorandum on		
	Alleged Stumpage Subsidies		
RBSC-	File - Memorandum of Canadian Forest	1986	
ARC-1374-10-1-1	Industries Council Concerning the		

		<u> </u>
	Alleged Stumpage Subsidies. Inv. No. C-122-602.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-1-1	File - Correspondence to the President of COFI, relating to President Nixon's	1971
	new economic policy August 1971, including a surcharge on the existing	
	duty on lumber	
RBSC- ARC-1374-46-5-2	File - Federal Provincial Meeting 14 Jan. 1987.	1987
RBSC-	File - Letter to USDC Import	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-2	Administration Re: Inv. C-122-816,	1991
7 INC 1374 23 1 2	Supplemental Questionnaire submitted	
	on behalf of the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1	File - Industry Portion of the USDC	1991
	CVD Questionnaire. Letter to Principal	
	Contacts COFI/NILS, CLMA, ILMA.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: Country Profiles	1991
ARC-1374-24-3-2	of Stumpage Users: A Comparison	
	of the Distribution of Forest Products	
DDGC	Production.	1001
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-1-3	File - Letter to USDC Import Administration Re: Inv. C- 122-816,	1991
ARC-1374-23-1-3	Countervailability of Log Export	
	Restrictions (B.C.).	
RBSC-	File - Letter to USDC Import	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-4	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Letter to USDC Import	1992
ARC-1374-29-3-1	Administration Re: C-122-816: Request	
	for Company and Species Exclusions	

Conferences, committees, meetings, seminars, and conventions

Date: 1980-2009. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains conference, committee, meetings, seminar, and convention records relating to the Mike Aspey's activities. The material consists of agendas, conference publications, conference proceedings, and submitted materials such as reports and speeches.

Physical description: ca. 21 cm of textual records.

File / item list				
Ref code Title Dates Access status Container				
RBSC-ARC-1374-1-1	File - The Forest Imperative: Proceedings	1980		
RBSC-ARC-1374-4-3	File - The Inter-American Housing Conference.	1984		
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-1	File - Senate Committee on Finance: Hearing on State of the U.S. Forest Products Industry.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-6-3-1	File - Subcommittee on Trade of the Committee on Ways and Means U.S.	1985		

•		- Tipsey Tolids.
	House of Representatives: Report on	
	Trade Mission to the Far East.	
RBSC-	File - Annual Conference of First	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-2	Ministers: Canada/U.S. Trade Relations.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Softwood Briefing for	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-1	Second Timber Summit.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-2	File - Meeting of Federal and Provincial	1985
	Officials on the MTN October 30 -	
	November 1, 1985: MTN- Geographic	
	Perspectives and MTN –Sectorial and	
	Social Issues	
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-1	File - Summary of the Response to the	1985
	Analysis of the I.W.A. Employment	
	and Productivity Studies by the U.S.	
	Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports,	
	Before the U.S. Senate Finance	
	Committee	
RBSC-ARC-1374-17-3	File - Congressional Record - Excerpts	1987
	relating to CVD and Trade.	
RBSC-	File - Canada/U.S. Meeting on wood	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-1	Products Trade	1,00
RBSC-ARC-1374-33-1	File - The Standing Senate Committee on	1992
RDSC 710C 1374 33 1	Foreign Affairs: Evidence NAFTA.	1772
RBSC-	File - Government to Government	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-3	Discussions	1783
RBSC-	File - NFPA Regional Meetings	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-4	File - NFPA Regional Meetings	1963
RBSC-	Eila Canada/US Masting of 26	1005
ARC-1374-46-1-2	File - Canada/U.S. Meeting of 26	1985
	February 1985.	1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-2	File - NFPA Resolution 15 May 1985	1985
DDGG 1DG 1071 16 0	Meeting and CRC Response.	1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-3	File - International Trade Function	1985
RBSC-	File - Canada's Forests: A Commitment	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-2	to the Future. National Forest	
RBSC-	File - Profitability of Selected Canadian	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-3	and U.S. Forest Products Companies.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-9-1	File - Senate Finance Committee.,	1986
	Subcommittee on International-	
	Trade-Hearing on Multilateral Trade	
	Negotiations. Papers included are from	
	1985-1986.	
RBSC-	File - Government to Government	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-5	Discussions.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-24-3	File - Marketing Logs and Timber of the	1991
	Pacific Rim. Conference Proceedings.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-22-2	File - Round Table on Canada's Political	1990
	and Economic Relations with Japan 15	
	June 1990.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-9-2	File - Post-Conference Brief of Canadian	1986
	Forest Industries Council and Affiliated	
	Companies.	
RBSC-	File - Ways and Means Trade	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-1	Subcommittee Markup of H.R. 2451.	
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks.	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-3		
	<u>I</u>	

RBSC-ARC-1374-46-5	File - Meeting with USTR Yeutter: Lumber.	1986
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-3	File - Callada-U.S. Lulliber Tarks.	1980
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-1	The - Canada-0.5. Eurilber Tarks.	1700
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumbermen Association	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-5	Annual Convention.	1900
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-2	Exchange of Questions P.G. Meeting.	1700
RBSC-	File - U.S. Senate Discussion Canadian	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-3	Lumber.	1900
RBSC-	File - Comprehensive Trade Bill.	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-1	The - Comprehensive Trade Bin.	1900
RBSC-	File - U.S. House of Representatives	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-2	Discussion	1700
RBSC-	File - Wood Shingles and Shakes IT	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-3	Recommendation re Trade Act 5.201.	1900
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks.	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-4	The - Canada-0.3. Lumber Tarks.	1980
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Comprehensive Trade	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-1	Talks.	1700
RBSC-	File - Senate Finance Committee Vote.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-3	The - Schale Phiance Committee Vote.	1700
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-4	The - Canada-0.5. Eurilber Tarks.	1700
RBSC-	File - Sectorial Advisory Groups on	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-2	International Trade (SAGIT).	1700
RBSC-	File - Government to Government	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-1	Meeting Washington 12 March	1700
RBSC-	File - Gibbons Request to the Ways and	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-2	Means Committee.	1703
RBSC-ARC-1374-47-1	File - Federal/Provincial Meeting.	1986
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1982-1984
ARC-1374-50-1-1	(CFIC)	1702 1701
RBSC-	File - Council Forest Industries Council	1983
ARC-1374-50-1-2	The Council Forest madstres Council	1703
RBSC-	File - Council forest Industries Council	1984
ARC-1374-50-1-3	The Council forest maustres council	
RBSC-	File - Special Joint Committee on	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-1	Canada's International Relations. Interim	1703
	Report Pertaining to Bilateral Trade with	
	the U.S. and Canada's Participation in	
	Research on Defence Initiative.	
RBSC-	File - Members of the U.S. House	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-2	of Representatives: Delegation to	
	Vancouver, B.C. August 2, 1985	
RBSC-ARC-1374-58-2	File - U.S. Tariff Schedules - Wood	1986
	and PaperTariffs and the Canadian	
	Forest Industry. (Proceedings of the 19th	
	Annual Lakehead University Forestry	
	Assn. Forestry Symposium)	
RBSC-	File - The Standing Committee on, Trade	1987
ARC-1374-65-12	and Commerce on the subject of Bill	
	C-37; softwood lumber.	

tbse inte iei i	TITING	Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-ARC-1374-59-1	File - Canadian Industry Congressional Administration Visits July 22-26.	1986
RBSC-	File - Annual Conference of First	1987
ARC-1374-65-2-2	Ministers: Canada's Trade Strategy.	1907
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-7	File - GATT Ministers Meeting Punta	1987
RBSC-ARC-13/4-03-/	Del Este - Uruguay.	1987
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-2	File - 1987 Pacific Northwest Conference	1987
	on US/Canada Trade AuCoin, Les	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Delegation to the	1987
ARC-1374-66-20	Meeting on Softwood Lumber Export	
	Charge - Washington	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1985
ARC-1374-65-2-1	- Committee Listing. Canadian Team –	
	U.S. Trade Talks.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-3	File - International Economic Issues:	1987
RESET INC 157 1 00 5	Roundtable on US Trade Legislation.	1,007
RBSC-	File - Closing Session of the Uruguay	1990
ARC-1374-68-15	Round: Brussels	1770
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-6	File - Post July 10th Meeting Follow-up	1990
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber- Meeting with	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-1	the New Brunswick Ministers	1770
RBSC-	File - Meeting of Ontario Sawmillers	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-2	Aug.14/90	1990
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-4	File - Roundtable breakfast of forest	1001
RBSC-ARC-13/4-09-4	issues.	1991
RBSC-	File - Tokyo Economic Summit	1993
ARC-1374-74-10		
RBSC-	File - Media Opportunities / Clinton	1993
ARC-1374-74-4-1	Summits	
RBSC-	File - Pre-Forest Summit Symposium	1993
ARC-1374-74-4-2		
RBSC-	File - Timber Conference, Portland	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-1		
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-6	File - Meeting with BC Forest Minister	1993
	Dan Miller	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-8	File - Federal-Provincial industry	1993
	meeting re softwood	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-9	File - CVD Meeting	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-2	File - Meeting with Prime Minister - draft	1993
	remarks	
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-5	File - Notes: Meeting with Rt. Hon. Jean	1993
	Chretien	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Meeting CVD1 111	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-2		
RBSC-	File - Conference Call	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-2		••
RBSC-	File - Meetings - Possible Questions for	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-7	March 8/9 Meetings in Ottawa	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-6	File - Conference Call - re Refunds -	1994
1250 1110 13/4 //-0	raise clippings	1// 1
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber: Consultative	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-1	Process - Meeting Wash.US Trade	1//0
RBSC-	File - The 7th American Forest Congress	1995
LYDDC-	The The /th /thereall Folest Congless	1//5
ARC-1374-78-2-2	re: a shared vision for the protection and	

XDSC-ARC-1374	WIRC	Apsey folius.
	sustainable management of America's forests.	
DDGG		1007
RBSC-	File - American Forest & Paper	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-1	Association Meeting	
RBSC-	File - NAWLA Annual Meeting	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-2		
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-6	File - American Forest & Paper	1995
	Association. Re: Inaugural Meeting	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Consultations -	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-2	Task Force Meeting May 16	
RBSC-	File - The 104th Congress: The First 100	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-1	Days and Beyond	1//3
RBSC-	File - US-Canada Softwood Lumber	1995
		1993
ARC-1374-78-8-3	Consultative Process – First Plenary	
	Meeting - Agenda Items. Presenter Lloyd	
	bland	
RBSC-	File - Discussion Papers for May 24	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-4	Meeting - List of Attendees	
RBSC-	File - Extraordinary Challenge	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-1	Committee	
RBSC-ARC-1374-47-2	File - ITC Staff Conference - 21 Nov.	1991
	1991.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-6	File - Softwood Lumber Stakeholders	1995
	Meeting – Agenda	
RBSC-	File - Great Lakes Forest Alliance	2002
ARC-1374-104-11	Inc. 1st Annual Sustainable Fores	2002
ARC-13/4-104-11		
Pres	Management Summit	1005
RBSC-	File - Food and Agriculture Organization	1995
ARC-1374-104-6	-50th anniversary symposium	
RBSC-	File - United Nationas Conference on	1991
ARC-1374-104-8	Environment and Development	
RBSC-	File - Eighth Annual Conference –	1991
ARC-1374-105-10	Transportation and Marketing of B.C.	
	Lumber in Canada	
RBSC-	File - World Commission on Forests and	1996-1997
ARC-1374-105-15	Sustainable Development	
RBSC-	File - Northwest Wood Products	1997
ARC-1374-105-16	Associations: 4th Annual Meeting	1///
RBSC-	File - Ditchley Foundation Conference	1983-1984
ARC-1374-105-13	File - Ditchiey Foundation Conference	1903-1904
	ET N. C	1002 2002
RBSC-	File - National Forest Congress	1982, 2003
ARC-1374-105-2		
RBSC-	File - Outlook '97: Eith Annual Outlook	1997
ARC-1374-105-17	Forum looks at the trends and prospects	
	for the comming year	
RBSC-	File - Pearson-Dickey conference	1988
ARC-1374-105-4		
RBSC-	File - 53rd ABCPF Forestry Conference	2001
ARC-1374-105-6	and Annual Meeting	
RBSC-	File - International Forestry Seminar	1995
ARC-1374-105-11		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Urban Forestry	2000-2002
ARC-1374-105-3	Conference	2000-2002
ARC-13/4-103-3	Contelence	

RBSC-	File - 2nd International Wildland fire	1997
ARC-1374-104-3	Conference	
RBSC-	File - XII World Forestry Conference	2003
ARC-1374-105-5		
RBSC-	File - Joint Public Advisory Committee:	1994
ARC-1374-105-7	North America Commission for	
	Environmental Cooperation	
RBSC-	File - 64th Maritime Lumber Bureau	2003
ARC-1374-105-9	Annual Convention	
RBSC-	File - Truck Logger Assoication	2008-2009
ARC-1374-107-7	Convention	
RBSC-	File - Global Forest and Paper industry	2007
ARC-1374-107-6	Conference	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Institute of Forestry	1999-2000
ARC-1374-107-8	annual Meeting and Conference	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Stakeholders	1995
ARC-1374-78-10	Meeting June 15	
RBSC-	File - British Columbia Roundatable on	1992
ARC-1374-107-2	the Environment and the economy	
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-4	File - Softwood Lumber Stakeholders	1995
	Meeting Sept. 61	
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-8	File - Meeting with USTR and USDC	1995
	Concerning the Canadian Paper Quote	
	Elements of Understanding on Security	
	of Market Access	
RBSC-	File - Meeting Lumber Producers -Notes	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-2	Stanley Wong, Davis & Co.	1,7,0
RBSC-	File - Conference Call - Papers I	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-1	Documents I TMA Notes re: Agreement	1,7,0
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-2	File - Seventh American Forest Congress	1996
1856 1866 1371 01 2	- Feb 20-24	1770
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-5	File - Meeting Agenda Feb. 15-1996	1996
RESCONDED TO STATE OF	Hon. Martin, Eggleton, McLelllan and	1770
	Manley	
RBSC-	File - Proposed Agenda for March 27	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-2	Softwood Lumber Stakeholders Meeting.	1770
1110 13/7 01 0-2	Misc Papers	
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-6	File - Update on 7th American Forest	1995
KD5C-MKC-13/4-75-0	Congress	1//3
RBSC-	File - European Softwood Conference	1996
ARC-1374-82-10	The - European Softwood Comerence	1770
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-4	File - Meeting with Ron MacDonald.	1996
	-	
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8	File - Ad Hoc Softwood Lumber Meeting	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-4	File - Roundtable on Forestry	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-7	File - Sixth Canadian Urban Forestry	2004
DDGG ADG 1271 00 2	Conference	2002
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-2	File - Softwood Lumber Media Seminar	2003
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-5	File - Western Forestry Conference	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-8	File - People at the Heart of Development	1995
	Symposium	
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-6	File - National Forestry Strategy	[199-?]
	Coalition	
RBSC-	File - 1996 Northern Forest Products	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-1	Association Convention	

RBSC-	File - SISCO Workshop	2009
ARC-1374-102-2		

Hearing and legislation.

<u>Date</u>: 1936-1997 (predominantly 1984-1997). (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains hearings, guidelines, and legislations related to forest industry issues. Material consists of forestry related legislation, hearing transcripts on US-Canada trade negotiations, on natural resource subsidies, regulations and guidelines on the US-Canadian Free Trade Agreement, Freedom of Information Act, Canada Treaty series, the Baucus Bill, and the Omnibus Trade Act, and others.

Physical description: ca. 1 m of textual records.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-ARC-1374-4-3	File - Public Hearing: Proposed Adoption of the Stumpage Value Rules for the First Half of the Calendar Year 1985.	1984		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-1-1	File - Planning Guidelines for Treefarm Licence MWPs of Resource Planning Manual.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-1-2	File - A Manual of the U.S. Trade Laws.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-1	File - Revised Stumpage Rules for the Period January 1, 1985 Through June 30, 1985. Adopted by the Dept. Of Revenue.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-2	File - Canadian Log Export Policies.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1	File - Public Hearing Before the Department of Revenue State of Washington. Proposed Stumpage Values for Second Half of Calendar Year 1985.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2	File - Testimony of Robert A. Robinson, President NeIMA, Before the Trade Subcommittee of the House Ways and Means Committee Re: Gibbons Bill H.R. 2451.	1985		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3	File - CVD: Proposed Rule and Request for Comments.	1985		
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-3	File - Prehearing Brief in Support of Petition for Relief from Imports of Wood Shakes & Shingles Under Sect. 201 of the Trade Act of 1974	1985		
RBSC-ARC-1374-7-3	File - Senate Finance Cttee on U.S Canada Trade Negotiations: Public Hearings. Testimony, Statements and Correspondence.	1986		
RBSC-ARC-1374-9-2	File - Senate Finance Subcommittee on TradeHearing on Natural Resource Subsidies Legislation Held on June 26, 1986. Testimony Papers.	1986		

RBSC-	File - Eastern and Red Pine Boards:	1987
ARC-1374-9-3-1	Section 202.06 of the U.S. Tariff	
	Schedules	
RBSC-	File - Senate Finance Cttee Hearing on	1987
ARC-1374-9-3-3	Section 201 Proposal to Amend Section	
	201 of the Trade Act of 1974.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-10-1	File - Prehearing Memorandum of	1986
	CFIC Concerning Canadian Stumpage	
	Programs. Inv. No. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. International Trade Laws.	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Posthearing Brief on Behalf of the	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-2	Independent Lumber Remanufactures	
	Association of Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Supplementary Joint Report to	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-3	CFIC: Supplemental Comments on	
	USDC, October 1986 Preliminary	
	Determination, Petitioner's Pre-Hearing	
	Brief and Petitioner's Testimony at the	
	December 4, 1986 Public Hearing.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-12-3	File - Quebec Forest Act (Bill 150)	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-14-1	File - Stop Unfair Wood Tariffs Press Kit	1986
	for Dec. 4, 1986 Hearings in Washington	

RBSC-ARC-1374-14-3: Freedom to Information Requests. Documents include from February 1986 to April 1987.

Date: 1986-1987 (date of creation)

	File / item list			
RBSC- ARC-1374-17-2-1	File - Submission to House of Commons Legislative Committee on Bill - C-37.	1987		
	An Act Respecting the Imposition			
	of a Charge on the Export of Certain Softwood Lumber Products.			
RBSC-	File - The Senate of Canada. Proceeding	1987		
ARC-1374-17-2-2	of the Standing Committee on Banking, Trade and Commerce. Bill C-37			
RBSC-ARC-1374-17-3	File - Submission to the House of	1987		
	Commons Legislative Committee on Bill C-37 Softwood Lumber Products Export			
	Charge Act.			
RBSC-	File - Comparative Summary of	1987		
ARC-1374-18-1-1	House and Senate Trade Reform Bills,			
	Applicable Current Law with Outline of Administration and Canadian Positions.			
RBSC-	File - Order Amending the Schedule to	1987		
ARC-1374-18-1-2	the Softwood Lumber Products Export			
	Charge Act.			
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-3	File - Amendment of MOU.	1987		
RBSC-ARC-1374-19-2	File - ITC - Freedom of Information Act.	1988		
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Free Trade	1989		
ARC-1374-19-3-1	Agreement Code of Conduct for			
	Proceedings Under Chapters 18 and 19 of			

		Tipsey Tonds.
	the FTAModel Rules of Procedure for	
P.D.C.C	Chapter 18 Panels.	1000
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Free Trade	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-2	Agreement	1000
RBSC-	File - Provincial Audit Procedures	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-3	for Tenures Under the Letter of	
	Understanding. Harvesting Program,	
	Engineering Program.	
RBSC-	File - Implementation of `Super" and	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-4	"Special" 301 Provisions of the 1988	
	Trade Act.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-23-3	File - Multinational Trade Negotiations;	1990
	Final Act Embodying the Results of the	
	Uruguay Round.	
RBSC-	File - Access to Information Request	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-1	Concerning the Softwood Lumber MOU	
	(1987-1989).	
RBSC-	File - Testimony of the Canadian Forest	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-2	Industries Council (CFIC) Before the	
	ITC.	
RBSC-	File - Draft Final Act Embodying the	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-1	Results of the Uruguay Round of MTN.	
RBSC-	File - Forest Licence Between: The	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-2	Regional Manager, on behalf of Her	
	Majesty the Queen in Right of the	
	Province of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Tree Farm Licence Between the	1991
ARC-1374-25-1-3	Minister of Forests of B.C., on behalf of	
	Her Majesty the Queen in Right of the	
	Province of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-1	Review Pursuant to the US-Canada FTA.	
	Brief of the Investigating Authority the	
	USITC.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-2	ReviewFTA. Rebuttal Brief Submitted	
	on behalf of the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-36-2-1	Review FTA.Request for Panel Review	
	of the DOC's final determination in	
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products form	
	Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Panel Rules. U.S	1992
ARC-1374-36-2-2	Canada Free Trade Agreement Re: First	
	Request for Panel Review Filed on	
	behalf on the Government of Canada, the	
	Governments of Alberta, B.C. Manitoba,	
	Ontario and Saskatchewan, Quebec,	
	Northwest Territories, Yukon, CFIC and	
RBSC-ARC-1374-37-1	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
11550 1110 13/T-3/-1	Review: Certain Softwood Lumber	1//2
	Products form Canada. "Complaint"	
	Documents submitted on behalf of the	
	Government of Canada and Provincial	
	So verification Canada and I Tovilletal	

Governments, Companies and the U.S.
Coalition. (June, 1992

RBSC-ARC-1374-37-2-1: Article 1904 Binational Panel Rules. Documents. (August, 1992)

Date: 1992 (date of creation)

	File / item l	ist
RBSC- ARC-1374-37-2-2	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Documents Re: Notice of Appearance, Administrative Protective Order, Complainants. (September, 1992).	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-37-3-1	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel Review pursuant to the Canada-U.S. Free Trade Agreement. Brief of the Government of the Province of B.C. in Opposition to the U.S. Department of Commerce's Final Determination. Submitted of the Province of RC.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-37-3-2	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel Review FTA. Brief of the Government of Canada.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-37-3-3	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Canadian Complainants' Joint Brief. Vol I & II.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-37-3-4	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Motion to Strike the Coalition's Untimely Factual Information from the Administrative Record. Submitted on behalf of the Government of Canada and the Provinces, CFIC, QLMA and CLMA	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-38-1-1	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel Review FTA. Brief of the Government of the Province of Alberta.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-38-1-2	File - Article 1904 Binational PanelFTA. Brief of the Quebec Lumber Manufacturers' Association And the Members of the Canadian Lumbermen's Assn Located in Quebec in Opposition to the Final Determination of the USDC	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-38-1-3	File - Article I904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Brief of the Government of the Province of Ontario in Opposition to Final Determination of the USDC. Submitted on behalf of the Province of Ontario.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-38-1-4	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Brief of the Government du Quebec in Opposition to the Final Determination of the USDC. Submitted on behalf of the Government du Quebec	1992

DSC-ARC-1374		Apsey folius.
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-38-1-5	ReviewFTA. Brief in Support of	
	Complaint to Offset Completely	
	Canadian Lumber Subsidies. Submitted	
	on behalf of the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-38-2-1	Rules. Documents: Notices of	
	Appearance, Canadian Complainants'	
	Notice of Consent for an Extension to	
	Submit Briefs in Support of their Joint	
	Complaint. Submitted on behalf of the	
	Government of Canada and Provincial	
	Governmen	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-38-2-2	ReviewFTA. Documentation submitted	
	on behalf of the Government of Canada	
	and Provincial Governments, Industry	
	Associations and the U.S. Coalition.	
	(November, 1992)	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-38-2-3	Review Canada-U.S. Free Trade	17,72
11110 1371 30 2 3	Agreement. Non-Proprietary Version:	
	Canadian Complainants' Joint Brief.	
	CFIC and Affiliated Companies	
	Government of Canada and the	
	Governments of Alberta, B.C., Ontario,	
	Quebec, Quebec Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
ARC-1374-38-2-4	Review of Final Determination of	-// -
1110 107 1 00 2 1	Material Injury of Softwood Lumber	
	from Canada, USITC Inv. 701-TA-312.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-38-3	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1992
RESCIENCE 137 1 30 3	ReviewFTA. Documentation submitted	17,72
	on behalf of the Canadian Government	
	and Provincial Government, Industry	
	Association and U.S. Coalition.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-39-1	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
RESCIENCE 157 1 57 1	ReviewFTA. Response to the	1773
	Investigating Authority Vol 1- 4.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-1	ReviewFTA. Brief of the Government	1,7,5
1110 107 107 2 1	of Alberta in Rebuttal to the Brief of the	
	Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-2	ReviewFTA. Canadian's Complainants'	
1110 107 107 2 2	Joint Rebuttal Brief. Submitted on behalf	
	of the Government of Canada and the	
	Provincial Governments, CFIC and	
	Affiliated Companies, QLMA, CLMA	
	located in Quebec	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-3	ReviewFTA. Brief of the Government	1//0
1110 13/1 3/ 2 3	of B.C. in Rebuttal to the Brief of the	
	Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports.	

	Submitted on behalf of the Government	
	of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-4	ReviewFTA. The USDC submits ruling	
	of panel to GATT concerning C VD	
	softwood lumber from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-5	ReviewFTA. Brief of the Quebec	
	Lumber Manufacturers' Association	
	and the Members of the Canadian	
	Lumbermen's Assn. Located in Quebec	
	in Rebuttal to the Brief of the Coalition	
	for Fair Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-6	ReviewFTA. Brief of the Government	
11110 107 1 07 2 0	of the Province Ontario in Rebuttal to the	
	Brief of the Coalition for Fair Lumber	
	Imports. Submitted on behalf of the	
	Government of Ontario.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-7	ReviewFTA. Rebuttal Brief on behalf	
11110 107 1 07 2 7	of the Government du Quebec.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-2-8	ReviewFTA. Brief in Partial Support of	1773
7 Htt 137 1 37 2 0	CVD Final Determination. Vol. I & II.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-1	ReviewFTA. Submissions and Briefs.	1773
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-2	ReviewFTA. Canadian Complainants'	1773
THE 137+ 37 3 2	Joint Reply Brief. Submitted on behalf	
	of the Government of Canada and	
	Provincial Governments, CFIC, QLMA,	
	CLMA.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-3	ReviewFTA. Brief of the Government	1773
THE 1371 37 3 3	of Alberta in Reply to the Briefs of the	
	DOC and the Coalition.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-4	ReviewFTA. Reply Brief of the	1773
7 HC 137 1 37 3 1	Government of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-5	ReviewFTA, Brief of the Government	1773
7 HC 137 1 37 3 3	of the Province of Ontario in Reply to the	
	Response of the Investigation Authority	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-6	ReviewFTA. Brief of the Quebec	1//0
1210 13/1 3/ 3 0	Lumber Manufacturers' Assn. And	
	the Members of the CLMA located in	
	Quebec in Reply to the Arguments of the	
	USDC and Coalition for Fair Lumber	
	Imports	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-39-3-7	ReviewFTA. Reply Brief Submitted on	1//5
1MC 1317-37-3-1	behalf of the Coalition for Fair Lumber	
	Imports.	
	imports.	

		I and a second
RBSC-	File - Transcripts of Chapter 19 Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-1-1	Hearing. U.SCanada Free Trade	
	Agreement Binational Secretariat. Vol. I-	
	Part I and Part II, Vol. II.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 FTA Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-1-2	Review. Documentation, Submissions,	
	Correspondence. (Feb. 1993). Submitted	
	by the Government of Canada, USDC,	
	the Coalition.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-1-3	ReviewFTA. Non-Proprietary Version.	1773
7 INC 1374 40 1 3	Canadian Complainants' Joint Reply	
	Brief.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
		1993
ARC-1374-40-1-4	ReviewFTA. Correspondence,	
	documentation. (March, 1993). Coalition,	
7776	USDC, CFIC, Quebec.	1000
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Panel Review,	1993
ARC-1374-40-1-5	Correspondence, documentation. (March,	
	1993)	
RBSC-	File - Drafts of Testimony Prepared for	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-1	IT Panel Hearing.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-2	ReviewFTA. Notice of Additional	
	Authority.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904FTA Response of	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-3	the Investigating Authority to Canadian	
	Complainants' Joint Brief in Opposition	
	to the Second Remand Determination of	
	the USITC.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904FTA. Brief in	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-4	Support of the IT's Second Determination	
	on Remand. Submitted on behalf of the	
	Coalition.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904FTA. Decision of the	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-5	Panel.	1773
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 - Rule 70, Canadian	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-6	Complainants submit statement of	1773
ANC-13/4-40-2-0	-	
	relevance regarding binational panel's	
	decision in Certain Softwood Products	
DDGG	form Canada.	1002
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-7	ReviewFTA_ Notice of Motion for	
77.55	Rehearing.	1000
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-1	ReviewFTA. Notice of Motion to	
	Request an Extension of Time for	
	Submitting Redetermination Pursuant to	
	Remand.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-1	ReviewFTA. Notice of Motion to	
	Request an Extension of Time for	
	Submitting Redetermination Pursuant to	
	Remand.	
L		

RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-2	Review Under the US-Canada FTA.	
	Decision of the Panel Reviewing the	
	Final Determination of the USITC.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-3	ReviewFTA. Redetermination Pursuant	
	to Binational Panel Remand	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904FTA. Index Listing	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-4	Each Item in the Supplementary Remand	
	Record.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-5	ReviewFTA, Canadian Complainants'	
	Joint Brief in Opposition to the	
	Determination on Remand. Submitted	
	on behalf of the Government of Canada	
	and the Provincial Governments, CFIC,	
	QLMA, and the CLA.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-41-1-1: Before the USITC Softwood Lumber from Canada Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final -Remand) Pursuant to Binational Panel Review No. USA-92-1904-02. Canadian Complainants' Joint Brief. Submitted on behalf of the Government of Canada, Provincial Governments, CFIC, QLMA an

Date: 1993 (date of creation)

	File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-41-1-2	File - Before the USITC Inv. No. 701- TA-312 (Final - Remand) Brief on Price Effects of Subsidized Canadian Lumber on be half of the U.S. Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports	1993	
RBSC- ARC-1374-41-1-3	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Remand Determination	1993	
RBSC- ARC-1374-41-1-4	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Response Brief of the Investigating Authority	1993	
RBSC- ARC-1374-41-1-5	File - Article 1904FTA_ Brief in Support of the DOC's Determination on Remand Submitted on behalf of the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports. Appendices.	1993	
RBSC- ARC-1374-41-2-1	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Canadian Complainants' Joint Brief in Opposition to the Determination on Remand. Submitted on behalf of the Government of Canada and the Provincial Governments, CFIC, QLMA, CLA.	1993	
RBSC- ARC-1374-41-2-1	File - US-Canada FTA Binational Secretariat: Oral Arguments	1993	
RBSC-ARC-1374-41-3	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel ReviewFTA. Response of the Investigation Authority to Complainants'	1993	

	Briefs in Opposition to the Remand	
	Determination of the U.S. IT.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-41-3-2	Review. Decision of the Panel on remand	
	(Dec. 17, 1993)	
RBSC-	File - Article I904 Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-41-3-3	ReviewFTA. Brief in Support of the	1,7,5
ARC-13/4-41-3-3	IT's Determination on Remand	
776	1	1001
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-1	ReviewFTA. Decision of the Panel on	
	Review of the Remand Determination of	
	the USITC.	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 Binational Panel	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-2	ReviewFTA. Canadian Complainants'	2,7,1
ARC-1374-42-1-2	Joint Brief in Opposition to the Second	
	Remand Determination. Submitted on	
	behalf of the Government of Canada	
	and the Provincial Governments, CFIC,	
	QLMA, CLA.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-43-1	File - Inv. C-122-816. Administrative	1994
	Review: Province of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Proposed GATT Implementing	1994
	1	1774
ARC-1374-45-2-1	Legislation.	1004
RBSC-	File - Implementation of the GATT	1994
ARC-1374-45-2-2	Uruguay Round Amendment to Title	
	VII. Prepared by the Staff of Don E.	
	Newquist, Chairman USITC	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904.13 Extraordinary	1994
ARC-1374-45-2-3	Challenge Cttee U.SCanada FTA. The	2,7,1
7MC 1374 43 2 3	U.S. Trade Representative on Behalf of	
	the U.S. Government Requester and the	
	Coalition U.S. Non-Party Participant v.	
	The Government of Canada Respondent	
	and the Provincial Governments, CFI	
RBSC-ARC-1374-45-3	File - Article 1904.13 Extraordinary	1994
	Challenge Proceedings (ECC-94-1904-01	
	USA). Documents Extraordinary	
	Challenge Committee's Decision Issued	
DDGG	August 3, 1994.	1005
RBSC-	File - Bill to Limit the importation of	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-1	Canadian softwood.	
RBSC-	File - Section 201 Proceeding on Shingle	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-2	& Shakes.	
RBSC-	File - Weaver Bill - H.R. 1088	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-3	11.0 ,, 60, 61 211 11.10, 1000	2,00
RBSC-	Eile Seet 222 Tariff Aat	1005
· · ·	File - Sect 332 Tariff Act	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-4		
RBSC-	File - Weaver Hearing	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-5		
RBSC-	File - H.R. 1139.	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-6		
RBSC-	File - Banker Bill.	1985
	rne - Danker Bill.	1703
ARC-1374-46-1-7		
RBSC-	File - Anti-dumping Procedures	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-8		
l .		

EBSC THE 157.	1,1110	Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Gibbons Bill.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Testimony to ITC re: 332-210.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-2		
RBSC-	File - NFPA Resolution.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-3		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Gibbons Bill	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-4		
RBSC-	File - Senate Bill-S1292 Natural	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-5	Resource Subsidies - Senator Max	
120 1071 10 2 0	Baccus	
RBSC-	File - Effects of the Gibbons Bill.	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-1	The - Effects of the Globolis Bill.	1703
		1005
RBSC-	File - Reagans Administration Launched	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-2	Actions under Sect. 301 of the Trade Act.	1007
RBSC-	File - Senate Finance Committee Hearing	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-3		
RBSC-	File - Coalition -U.S. Lumber Industry	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-4	Facing Extinction form Canadian Give-	
	Aways	
RBSC-	File - Trade Law Modernization Act of	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-1	1985.	
RBSC-	File - Finance Committee Hearing on	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-2	U.S. Trade Policy and Unfair Trade	
1210 1071 10 12	Practices.	
RBSC-	File - Yeutter Testimony on Stumpage	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-3	The - Teutier Testimony on Stumpage	1703
	F'1. D'11 C 1077	1006
RBSC-	File - Bill S. 1977.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-1		
RBSC-	File - Sect. 201 Hearings - Shingles and	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-2	Shakes	
RBSC-	File - Testimony of USTR Yeutter.	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-1		
RBSC-	File - Wood Shingles and Shakes ITC	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-2	Inv Trade Act S. 201.	
RBSC-	File - Comprehensive Trade Bill.	1986
ARC-1374-46-6-3		
RBSC-	File - Senate Finance Committee Hearing	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-1	on the Proposed Canada/U.S. FTA – 11	
1110 13/1 40 0 1	April, 1986	
RBSC-	File - Omnibus Trade Bill.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-2	The - Oninious Hade Bill.	1700
	Ella Ossailasa Tarada Dilla II.D. 4000	1000
RBSC-	File - Omnibus Trade Bill - H.R. 4800.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-3		1006
RBSC-	File - Kaplan Testimony.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-8		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Trade Legislation.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-1		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Customs Service Instruction	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-2	to All Port of Entry.	
RBSC-	File - December 1. DOC Hearing.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-3	<i>g</i> .	
	1	
	File - Washington Hearings	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-46-9-4	File - Washington Hearings.	1986

RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Agreement	1986
ARC-1374-46-10		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Products Export	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-1	Charge Act.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Monitoring of Memorandum	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-2	of Understanding Establishing Export	
	Charge.	
RBSC-	File - Hearings - Bill C-37.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-3		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Legislation Threats.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-4		
RBSC-	File - Bill C-37.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-5	The Bin C St.	1701
RBSC-	File - U.S. Trade Legislation.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-6	The - C.S. Trade Legislation.	1707
RBSC-	File - Bill C-37 / Memorandum of	1007
1		1987
ARC-1374-47-1-7	Understanding.	1005
RBSC-	File - Proclamation Bill C-37.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-8		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Senate Trade Bill.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-9		
RBSC-	File - Bill C-37 Delegation of Powers &	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-10	Duties and Regulation.	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Export Charge Act.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-11		
RBSC-	File - USDC Hearings.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-1		
RBSC-	File - USITC Hearing.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Exclusion and FTA Panel	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-3	Requests.	1772
RBSC-	File - Administrative Reviews,	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-4	Liquidation of Entries and Related	1//2
ARC-13/4-4/-3-4	Issues.	
DDCC	I .	1002
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Sect. 301 Customs	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-5	Instruction.	1000
RBSC-	File - Update on Customs/Section 301	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-6	Issues.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-50	File - Olympia Hearings – January 1982	1982
RBSC-ARC-1374-54-3	File - Unites States International Trade	1982
	Commission: Transcript of Proceedings	
RBSC-ARC-1374-56-9	File - Portland Hearing	1982
	•	

RBSC-ARC-1374-57-1-1: Finance Committee Hearing on the Impact of the Tax Reform Proposal on Timber, and Small Business.(Statements on behalf of the Forest Industries Committee for Timber Valuation and Taxation)

Date: July 1985 (date of creation)

File / item list				
RBSC- ARC-1374-57-1-2	File - Section 332 Hearing Investigation of the Lumber Industry by the International Trade Commission (ITC)	1985		

		Tipsey Tollas.
RBSC-ARC-1374-57-3	File - Testimony of Stanley Dennison,	1985
	Bob Robinson, Perry Hagenstein and	
	David R. Cox Before the ITC July 23,	
	1985.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-58-1	File - Freedom of Information Act. 1986	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-58-3	File - Response to Questions Posed	1986
	by Commissioners at January 9, 1986	
	Hearing on Petition for Relief from	
	Imports of Wood Shakes and Shingles	
	Under Sect. 201.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-59-3	File - Trade Policy Staff Committee	1986
	Public Hearings on Possible Negotiation	
	of a U.SCanada Free Trade Area.	
	Statements by, David Stahl, U.S.	
	Coalition, Robert Anderson, APA,	
DDGC 4DC 1274 67 4	Carlton Nichols, Stone Company.	1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-4	File - Prehearing Brief on Behalf of	1985
	the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports	
	Concerning Canadian Softwood Lumber	
	Imports. Submitted by Alan Wm. Wolf,	
	Dewey, Ballantine, Bushby, Palmer & Wood.	
DDCC ADC 1274 (5 (1	1007
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-6	File - Testimony of Alan Wm. Wolf and	1986
	Dr. W. A. Noellert, partner at Dewey,	
	Ballantine, Busby, Palmer & Wood before the USITC.	
RBSC-	<u></u>	1986
ARC-1374-65-7-1	File - Competition Act	1980
RBSC-	File - New Competition Law.	1987
ARC-1374-65-7-2	The - New Competition Law.	1787
RBSC-	File - Banking, Trade and Commerce:	1987
ARC-1374-65-12	Bill C-37.	1707
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-8	File - Trade and international Economic	1987
KDSC-ARC-13/4-03-6	Policy Reform Act of 1987	1787
RBSC-	File - Submission to the House of	1987
ARC-1374-65-11	Commons Legislative Committee on	1787
ARC-13/4-03-11	Bill C-37 - Softwood Lumber Products	
	Export Charge Act	
RBSC-	File - Banking, Trade and Commerce:	1987
ARC-1374-65-12-2	Bill C-37.	1707
RBSC-	File - Omnibus Trade Act of 1987.	1987
ARC-1374-65-13-1	The Offinious Fluct Of 1707.	1701
RBSC-	File - Bill C-37 An Act Respecting the	1987
ARC-1374-65-13-2	Imposition of a charge on the Export of	-/-/
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products	
RBSC-	File - Bill C-37 An Act Respecting the	1987
ARC-1374-65-13-3	Imposition of a charge on the Export of	
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1987
ARC-1374-66-13-4	2 III Callaga Ob i ice trade rigicollelli	
1210 1371 00 13 1	Į	

RBSC-ARC-1374-66-21: Amendment of Memorandum of Understanding

Date: 1987 (date of creation)

	File / item list			
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-10	File - Section 301	1989		
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-12	File - Review of Timber Sale Economics and the Timber Sale Information Reporting System. Public Hearing	1989		
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-12	File - Review of Timber Sale Economics and the Timber Sale Information Reporting System. Public Hearing	1989		
RBSC- ARC-1374-68-9-1	File - MOU prepared for the US Coalition by their advisors at Dewey Ballantine	1990		
RBSC- ARC-1374-68-9-2	File - Hearing on Implementation of U.SCanada FTA. Witness List	1990		
RBSC- ARC-1374-68-10	File - Baucus Hearing - MOU - Senator Max Baucus held hearing on the "Implementation of the U.S. Canada FTA." The U.S. Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports and other documents	1990		
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-2	File - MOU - Softwood Lumber (Vander Zlam - Crosbie) -Initiative and Response Scenarios for the Terminations of the MOU on Softwood Lumber	1991		
RBSC- ARC-1374-69-3-1	File - Wyden Hearing – MOU	1991		
RBSC- ARC-1374-69-3-2	File - Hearing: Small Business Subcommittee on Regulation, Business Opportunities & Energy. Dumping of Canadian Lumber in U.S. Markets.	1991		
RBSC- ARC-1374-69-3-3	File - Testimony of Majores A. Cholins, Deputy Assistant Secretary, Import Administration, USDC and Joseph Spetrini, Deputy Assistant Secretary, Compliance International Trade Administration	1991		
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-4	File - Softwood Lumber Export Charge Act.	1991		
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-8	File - Plywood – Canada/USIFTA - Standards/Tariffs	1991		
RBSC-ARC-1374-70-1	File - MOU Senior Advisory Group Meeting	1991		
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-2-1	File - MOU Senior Advisory Group Meeting - Supp. 2 to 2277071 - Canadian Softwood Lumber 301	1991		
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-2-2	File - CFIC Conference call - regarding pricing - Softwood Lumber Products Export Charge Act	1991		
RBSC-ARC-1374-70-6	File - Bill H.R. 2501 and Bill H.R. 3414 Congressional Hearings regarding H.R. 2501 - National timber Sales Cost Recovery Act of 1991, and H.R. 3414 Timber Economics Act of 1991. (Addresses blow-cost timber on U.S. national forest lands.	1991		

XDSC-ARC-1374	1,1110	Apsey londs.
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-14	File - The Reforestation Tax Act of 1991.	1991
RBSC-	File - Identification of possible Witnesses	1992
ARC-1374-71-32	for final ITC Hearing	
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-6	File - BLM Request for Exemption Under the Endangered Species Act	1992
RBSC-	File - Commerce Hearing - Testimony	1992
ARC-1374-72-10	Jack Kempf	
RBSC-	File - Commerce Hearing - Testimony	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-2	David R. Cox, Forest Consultant in	
	Portland, Oregon	
RBSC-	File - Testimony of C.T. "Kip" Howlett,	1992
ARC-1374-72-11	Jr., chairman of the "Coalition"	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-1	File - Guidelines for Hearings	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-2	File - USDC Hearings- re: Jack Kempf's	1992
	testimony was loud and with substance	
	and could be struck from the record.	
	Dr. Nordhaus Cites Flaws in Commerce	
	Dept.'s Preliminary Finding on Canadian	
	Lumber	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-4	File - Calendar of Public Hearing - list	1992
	of witness -Statements of witnesses -	
	USITA Investigation No. 701-TA-312	
	(Final)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-6	File - Posthearing brief of the	1992
	Government of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Article USA-92-1904-01	1992
ARC-1374-73-10	Binational Panel re US-Canada Free	
	Trade -Compliant form the - Government	
	of Canada, - Alberta, B.C., Manitoba,	
	Quebec, Ontario, Saskatchewan, Yukon,	
	Northwest Territories and CFIC	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 - Revised Index of the	1992
ARC-1374-73-12	Administration	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 - Response to Joint	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-1	Motion to Strike Non-record Evidence.	
RBSC-	File - Supplement Section 301 Customs	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-2	Instruction	
RBSC-	File - Article 1904 - Amended Complaint	1992
ARC-1374-73-15	- Complaint CFIC	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-3	File - Bill C-15An Act to Implement	1993
	NAFTA	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-6	File - U.SCanada FTA Article 1904	1993
	Binational Panel Review Decision of the	
	Panel	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-9	File - U.S. CVD Admin Review -	1993
	Guidelines for requesting a zero rate of	
PP00 15 2 15 1 1 1	duty	1004
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-4	File - USA-92-1904-01- Canadian	1994
	Complainants' Opposition to the	
	"Coalition" Notice of Motion for	
DDCC ADC 1274 74 7	Reconsideration of the Panel Decision	1004
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-7	File - Before the Congressional Steel	1994
1	Caucus - Testimony of William J.	

Pendleton on behalf of the Specialty Steel Industry of the US

RBSC-ARC-1374-76-9: Article 1904 Extraordinary Challenge Proceeding pursuant to the US-Canada Free Trade Agreement in the matter of Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada ECC-94-1904-O1USA. Joint Brief in opposition to the request for an extraordinary challenge committ

Date: 1994 (date of creation)

	File / item list			
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-10	File - Article 1904 Extraordinary Challenge Proceeding pursuant to the US-Canada Free Trade Agreement in the matter of Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada ECC-94-1904-0IUSA. Brief in support of reversing the Binational Panel's Majority Decision on Reman	1994		
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-10-1	File - Article 1904 Extraordinary Challenge Proceeding pursuant to the US-Canada Free Trade Agreement in the matter of Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada ECC-94-1904-0IUSA. Brief in support of reversing the Binational Panel's Majority Decision on Reman	1994		
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-10-2	File - Article 1904 Extraordinary Challenge Proceeding pursuant to the US-Canada Free Trade Agreement in the matter of Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada ECC-94-1904- OIUSA. Brief of the United States.	1994		
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-12-1	File - US Court of International Trade case before Judge Carman re: Inland Steel Bar Co. v. US and United Engineering Steel, LtdJudgement - Saarstahl, AG v. United States and Inland Steel Bar Co.,	1994		
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-12-2	File - Talking Points / Clippings / ITC Panel/ Extraordinary Challenge – hearings	1994		
RBSC- ARC-1374-76-12-3	File - Legislative Materials: Proposal to ignore economic effect is contary to U.S. C VD law.	1994		
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-77-3	File - Legislative Materials File - U.S. Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia Circuit. Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports, Petitioner, v. U.S., William. J Clinton, the U.s. Dept. Of Commerce, Ronald H. Brown, the U.S. Customs Service and George J. Weise, respondents, and the Governm	1994 1994		

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-6	File - ECC-94-1904-01USA. Order Affirming Binational Panel Decisions	1994
RBSC-	File - Trans American Alliance for	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-1	Canadian Softwood Lumber (TAACSL) -	
	Misc. Re: Customs procedures	
RBSC-	File - Stages in a CVD Proceeding	1994
	The - Stages in a CVD Floceeding	1774
ARC-1374-77-8-2	Til CATTIA I I DILLA	1004
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-9	File - GATT Implementing Bill A	1994
	Submitted to Congress -Completion of	
	Congressional Action on GATT -Status	
	of CFIC in GATT Legislation Pending	
	Before Congress	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Testimony at ITC 332	1994
ARC-1374-77-10	Hearing – Coalition	
RBSC-	File - Order Holding CFIC Lawsuit in	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-1	Abeyance	
RBSC-	File - Trans American Alliance for	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-2	Canadian Softwood Lumber re: USTR	1777
ARC-13/4-//-11-2	issued instructions to terminate action	
	taken under Section 301 of the Trade Act	
	of 1974	1004
RBSC-	File - Investigation - Coalition / NAHB	1994
ARC-1374-77-12		
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-6	File - Antitrust Enforcement Guidelines	1995
	for International Operations	
RBSC-	File - Testimony for the U.S.Service and	1995
ARC-1374-78-10	Public Land Subcommittee	
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-4	File - US Tariff Chapter 44 - Wood and	1996
	Articles of Wood	
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-5	File - California Antitrust Action re:	1996
KBSC-ARC-1374-81-3	John Hammons, an individual, Full	1990
	Circle Distributing, a Sole Proprietorship,	
	Plaintiff, v. Alcan Aluminum Corp -	
	Complaint for Injunctive Relief and	
	Damages for Violation of Cartwright Act	
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-7	File - Draft US Legal Agreement	1996
RBSC-	File - re: Section 301 and 306 -Canadian	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-1	Exports of Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Legal issues re exclusion of US	-
ARC-1374-82-3-2	wholesalers from quota allocation	
RBSC-	File - Border Agreement	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-3	2 de la contra del la contra de la contra del la c	
RBSC-ARC-1374-83-4	File - The MOU - A Process for Relief	1996
NDSC-ARC-13/4-03-4		1//0
DDGC ADC 1074 04 7	(Set of transparencies)	1007
RBSC-ARC-1374-84-5	File - US Rules & Regulations - Entry	1997
	of Softwood Lumber Shipments from	
	Canada. US Customs Interim Regulations	
RBSC-ARC-1374-84-6	File - Court Cases	1997
RBSC-ARC-1374-84-7	File - US Rules & Regulations -Entry of	1997
	Softwood Lumber from Canada	
RBSC-	File - NRF Supports Anti-Protectionist	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-1	Legislation	
RBSC-	File - Quinn Bill	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-2	The Quim Bill	1///
AIC-13/4-03-1-2		

RBSC-	File - ITC Hearing Re: NAFTA	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-3	The Treating Res 1441 171	1771
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-7	File - In the Matter of American	1997
	Coalition for Competitive Trade v.	
	William J. Clinton and the USA No.	
	97-1036	
RBSC-	File - Before the US Tariff Commission	1962
ARC-1374-86-1-1	in the Matter of Softwood Lumber	
	Under Section 301 and 257(e)(3) of	
	the Trade Expansion Act of 1962Brief	
	in Opposition On Behalf of US	
	Lumber Distributors and US Lumber	
	Manufacturers	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber From Canada.	1982
ARC-1374-86-1-2	Determination of the Commission	
	in Investigation No. 701-TA-197	
	(Preliminary)	
RBSC-	File - Before the ITA Dept. of Commerce	1983
ARC-1374-86-1-3	in the Matter of Certain softwood	
	Lumber Products form Canada CVD	
	Proceeding. Pre-hearing Brief by the	
	Federal Trade Commission	

RBSC-ARC-1374-86-1-4: Before the ITC. Conditions Relating to the Importation of Softwood Lumber into the U.S. Inv. No. 332-210. Post-Hearing Memorandum of The Canadian Forest Industries Council.

Date: 1985 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-1-5	File - Public Version. USITC Softwood Lumber From Canada. Prehearing Report to the commission on Investigation No. 701-TA-274 (Final)	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-1-6	File - File: Multilateral Trade – Canada/ US Free Trade Agreement	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-1-7	File - Testimony of Robert Anderson Director, Market Research & Economic Services American Plywood Association Concerning the US/Canada Free Trade Agreement Before the Sub-Committee on International Trade of the Senate Finance Committee Apr. 7, 1989	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-1-8	File - Testimony of Stanley S. Dennison, Chairman of the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports Before the ITC of the Senate Finance Committee Hearings on Oversight of the US/Canada Free Trade Agreement and Bilateral Trade Agreements	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-1-9	File - Testimony of L.G. Broderick, President, Rivendell Forest Products Ltd. and Acting chair of the Alliance for Enforcement of the Canadian Lumber	1989

	Export Tax before the International trade	
	Sub-Committee Concerning the Illegal	
	Avoidance of the Lumber Export Ta	
RBSC-	File - H.R. 3450 To Implement the North	1993
ARC-1374-86-3-1	American Free Trade Agreement	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Policy and Canadian Lumber:	1993
ARC-1374-86-3-2	Effects of the 1986 MOU	
RBSC-ARC-1374-87-1	File - Uruguay Round Trade Agreements,	1994
	Texts of Agreements, Implementing Bill,	
	Statement of Administrative Action,	
	and Required Supporting Statements:	
	Message from The President of the	
	United States. Vol. I & Vol. II	
RBSC-ARC-1374-88	File - US Tariff Act 1930 / Briefs I	1929; 1938
	Correspondence I Canada-US Trade	
	Agreement / Press Clippings	
RBSC-ARC-1374-89	File - US Tariff Commission Hearings	1932
	on Softwood Lumber Brief Presented	
	to Senate finance Committee / Lumber	
	Shingles and Logs Hearings Before the	
	Committee on Ways and Means House of	
	Representatives	

Minutes.

<u>Date</u>: 1980-1989. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series consists of minutes from COFI meetings, minutes of the Thirty-Ninth Meeting of the Western States Legislative Forestry Task Force, and minutes of legal proceedings.

Physical description: ca. 7 cm of textual records.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-ARC-1374-2-2	File - Minutes of the Thirty-Ninth Meeting of the Western States Legislative Forestry Task Force, Chairman Senator Richard Eliason	1982		
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-3	File - Western States Legislative Forestry Task Force. Correspondence - Minutes	1985		
RBSC-ARC-1374-17-2	File - Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence of the Legislative Committee on Bill C-37. Issue 1-10.	1987		
RBSC-ARC-1374-63	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council Reports - Minutes (CFIC Reports)	1980-1989		

RBSC-ARC-1374-66-1-1: Minutes of Proceedings and evidence of the Standing Committee on External Affairs and International Trade - Respecting Canada-US Free Trade Agreement.

Date: 1987 (date of creation)

	File / item list
RBSC-ARC-1374-86-1	File - Minutes of a Meeting SPFA Board 1985 of Directors

Reports, articles, and publications

Date: 1938, 1973-1997. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains reports, articles, and publications by Mike Apsey or relating to forestry issues in British Columbia, in Canada, and, to a lesser extent, the world. Material consists of journal articles, cost analysis reports and comparisons on stumpage costs, histories of the forest industry in Canada and the United States of America, surveys on different aspects of forestry including timber and logging, and studies.

Physical description: ca. 21 m of textual records.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-1	File - The North American Assault on the Canadian Forest, A History of the lumber trade between Canada and the US	1938		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-2	File - A Regional Comparison of Stumpage, Taxation and Other Factors in the Forest Industries of B.C. and the U.S. Pacific Northwest	1973		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-3	File - The American People Are Being Robbed!	1977		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-4	File - Public Policy, Timber Supplies, and the Canadian-U.S. Forest Producers Trade	1979		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-5	File - The Neglected Promise of Our Forests.	1979		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-6	File - 'Timber!' Maybe	1979		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-7	File - Forests in the Long Sweep of American History	1979		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-8	File - Important Facts About the Pacific Northwest Region	1980		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-9	File - Stumpage Comparisons B.C. vs PNW	1980		,
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-10	File - A Regional Comparison of Stumpage Values in B.C. and the U.S. Pacific Northwest	1980		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-11	File - Alternatives for Crown Timber Pricing	1980		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-12	File - Wasting our National Forests	1981		
RBSC- ARC-1374-1-1-13	File - The Residual Value Timber Appraisal as Used by the Forest Service and How it Works	1980		

		1 2
RBSC-	File - A Forest Sector Strategy for	1981
ARC-1374-1-1-14	Canada: Discussion Paper	
RBSC-	File - A Framework for Forest Renewal	1981
ARC-1374-1-15		
RBSC-	File - A Brief Examination of	1981
ARC-1374-1-1-16	Comparative Factors Affecting the Forest	
	Industries of the U.S. Pacific Northwest	
	and B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Wood Supply Goals for U.S.	1982
ARC-1374-1-17	Consumers: American Grows on Trees	
	The More Trees We Grow, the More	
	American Can Grow	
RBSC-	File - Estimates of taxes, fees and	1982
ARC-1374-1-1-18	royalties paid by the B.C. forest industry	
	and employees: 1971-1975 BC-X-232	
RBSC-	File - United States Trade Policy	1982
ARC-1374-1-2-1	Legislation: A Canadian View	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Price Report, Vol.2	1982
ARC-1374-1-2-2	Number 1	
RBSC-	File - Public Timber Purchasers Group:	1982
ARC-1374-1-2-3	Competition Study Commissioned by	
	Forest Service PNW Region V1	
RBSC-ARC-1374-1-2	File - Comparison of Quadra PSYU	1982
	and Mount Baker Snoqualime National	
	Forest Stumpage for 1980	
RBSC-	File - Countervailing Duties -Analysis	1982
ARC-1374-1-2-4		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Imports:	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-1	Impacts and Implications: An Address	
	to Governor Schwinden's Committee on	
	Forest Resources	
RBSC-	File - Is Canada Getting Full Market	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-2	Value for Stumpage?	
RBSC-	File - Provincial Charges for Timber in	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-3	Canada	
	-	

RBSC-ARC-1374-2-1-1: Timber Survey: Timber Ownership, Valuation, and Consumption Analysis for 97 Forest Products, Paper and Diversified Companies

Date: 1982 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-2-1-2	File - Stumpage Practices, Industrial Development Programs and Government Ownership and Participation in the Canadian Lumber, Shingle and Shake Industries Vol. 1 and Vol. II: Appendix	1982
RBSC- ARC-1374-2-1-3	File - Champion International Corporation Rocky Mountain Timberlands: Appraisal Handbook	1982
RBSC- ARC-1374-2-1-4	File - Valuation of Stumpage Subsidy	1982
RBSC- ARC-1374-2-1-5	File - Joint Report Describing the Manner in Which Standing Timber	1982

		Tipsey Tonas.
	is Sold in the U.S. and Canada and	
	Stumpage Prices Actually Paid	
RBSC-	File - 1980 Vancouver Region Logging	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-1	Cost, Nelson Region Logging Costs and	
7 MC 137 1 2 2 1	Milling Costs	
DDCC		1002
RBSC-	File - The Forest Service Timber	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-2	Appraisal System: A Historical	
	Perspective 1891-1981	
RBSC-	File - Report to the Canadian Softwood	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-3	Lumber Industry Committee on National	
	forest Service Revenue and Costs	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Charges and softwood	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-4	Lumber Imports from Canada. Appendix	1702
ARC-13/4-2-2-4		
	4. Materials Relating to Louisiana -	
	Pacific Corporation's Emergency 1982	
	Alaska Timber Reappraisal. Appendix 5	
RBSC-	File - Summary of B.C. Volume by	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-5	Grade. COFI. B.C. Scribner Scaling	
	Study: All Data.	
RBSC-	File - Summary of B.C. Volume by	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-6	Grade. COFI. B.C. Scribner Scaling	
THE 1371 2 2 0	Study: All Data.	
RBSC-	File - CSLC Questionnaire to Softwood	1982
		1902
ARC-1374-2-3-1	Producing Companies, General	
	Instructions.	
RBSC-	File - Import Administration: Addendum	1982
ARC-1374-2-3-2	to Countervailing Duty Questionnaire.	
	Certain Forest Products from Canada:	
	Softwood Lumber, Shakes/Shingles and	
	Fence.	
RBSC-	File - Vancouver Log Market Report.	1982
ARC-1374-3-1-1		
RBSC-	File - Report on Forest Service Revenues	1982
ARC-1374-3-1-2	and Expenditures in Canada and	1902
ARC-13/4-3-1-2		
	Comparison with the U.S. Prepared for	
	the CSLC.	
RBSC-	File - Report on Forest Service Revenues	1982
ARC-1374-3-1-3	and Expenditures in Canada and	
	Comparison with the U.S. Prepared for	
	the CSLC.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Protectionism and the Issue of	1982
ARC-1374-3-1-4	CVD	
RBSC-	File - Cross-Boarder Comparison	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-1	Between the Mt. Baker Working Circle	
711C 13/7 3-3-1	and the Vancouver Forest Region in	
	_	
DDGG	1983. With Backup.	1002
RBSC-	File - U.S. and Canadian Lumber Trade	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-2	and Wood Costs.	
RBSC-	File - Improving the Efficiency of	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-3	Federal Timber Sale Procedures: An	
	Update.	
RBSC-	File - CSLC Distribution of Timber by	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-4	Foreign Governments.	
	1	

RBSC-	File - Western Red Cedar: A Comparison	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-5	of Log Prices in Western Washington	
	with Log Prices in Coastal B. C.	
RBSC-	File - Joint Report to the CSLC Volume	1983
ARC-1374-3-3-6	I.	
RBSC-	File - Report on Revenues and	1983
ARC-1374-4-1-1	Expenditures of Canadian Provinces	
	Relating to Commercial Timber	
	Operations.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Investigation: The Canadian	1983
ARC-1374-4-1-2	Perspective.	
RBSC-	File - Special Transportation/Marketing	1983
ARC-1374-4-1-3	Study	
RBSC-	File - Joint Report to CSLC Vol. I -11	1983
ARC-1374-4-2-1	and Supplementary Joint Report	
RBSC-	File - A Comparison of Hourly	1983
ARC-1374-4-2-2	Compensation in the Lumber and Wood	
	Products Industries of North America,	
	1982.	
RBSC-	File - Canada and Congress: Lobbying in	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-1	Washington.	
RBSC-	File - Lobbying Strategies and Business	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-2	Interest Groups.	
RBSC-	File - The Green Ghetto: Can We Save	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-3	Canadian Forestry?	

RBSC-ARC-1374-4-3-4: The Need for Forest Renewal and Management in British Columbia.

<u>Date</u>: 1983 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC-	File - Cross-Boarder Comparison	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-5	Between the Mt. Baker Working Circle	
	and the Vancouver Forest Region in	
	1994. With Backup.	
RBSC-	File - U.S./Canada Trade: A Discussion	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-6	Paper.	
RBSC-	File - How to Secure and Enhance	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-7	Canadian Access to Export Markets:	
	Discussion Paper.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-4-3-8: Selected New Developments in International Trade Theory.

Date: 1984 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-4-3-9	File - Aggressive U.S. Reciprocity: Evaluated with a New Analytical Approach to Trade Conflicts.	1984
RBSC- ARC-1374-4-3-10	File - Recent Changes in Forest Service Timber Sale Producers: A Review and Analysis	1984

abbe time 1571	TVIRE	ripsey ronds.
RBSC-	File - Canadian Business - U.S.	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-11	Government Relations: The Canadian	
	Softwood Lumber Case.	
RBSC-	File - British Columbia's Forest Products	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-12	Industry Constraints to Growth	
RBSC-	File - Construction Review: Export	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-13	Programs and Services of the ITA.	
RBSC-	File - Major primary Timber Processing	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-14	Facilities in B.C. 1983.	1704
RBSC-	File - Are Changes Needed in Forest	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-16	Service Timber Appraisals?	1904
RBSC-		1004
	File - Bethlehem Steel Corp Case.	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-17		1004
RBSC-	File - Canadian Export Legislation:	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-18	General Review of Provincial and	
	Federal Legislation.	
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Trade Relations:	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-19	The Lessons of the Softwood Lumber	
	Countervail Case.	
RBSC-	File - Analysis of Buy Out, H.R. 2838.	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-20		
RBSC-	File - Report from Canada: "If it isn't	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-21	stumpage then what is it?": Address to	
	the Pacific Logging Congress.	
RBSC-	File - Sawlogs Being Exported from New	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-22	England and New York to Canada	
	Economic Impacts on the Region of these	
	Exports.	
RBSC-	File - The Impact of Canadian Lumber	1984
ARC-1374-4-3-23	Imports to the U.S. Fact Book.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-1	(CFIC) Reports and Attachments #1 -	
	#63 (# 34 missing). Files 1-4.	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage - Standing Timber and	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-2	the price paid for standing timber. Papers	
	comparing B.C. Region 10.	
RBSC-	File - Timber Procurement, Timber	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-3	Pricing System, (Stumpage - Standing	1703
11110 137 13 13	Timber).	
RBSC-	File - Export Financing: Consultation	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-4	Paper.	1700
RBSC-	File - The Welfare Impacts of Trade	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-5	Restrictions on the U.S. Canadian	1700
ARC-13/4-3-1-3		
	Softwood Lumber Trade: A Spatial	
DDCC	Equilibrium Analysis.	1005
RBSC-	File - Incentives and Tariff Barriers	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-6	Related to Forest Products Exports.	1007
RBSC-	File - Ministry of Forests: The B.C.	1985
ARC-1374-5-1-7	Forest Industry Profitability Study, 1973	
	- 1983.	
RBSC-	File - Steel Export Restraint Agreement	1985
ARC-1374-5-2-1	with Brazil	
RBSC-	File - Overview of the U.S. and Canadian	1985
ARC-1374-5-2-2	Wood Products Industries.	

RISC- File - Reshaping Forest Policy 1985			
File - Review of the Economics of 1985	RBSC-	File - Reshaping Forest Policy.	1985
Federal Timber Sales, Witnesses: Mr.			100#
Douglas MacCleary (USDA) and Mr. R.			1985
Max Peterson (USFS)	ARC-1374-5-2-4		
RBSC		Douglas MacCleary (USDA) and Mr. R.	
Rescures in the U.S. Resources in the U.S. Rile - U.S. Trade with Canada by State. 1985		Max Peterson (USFS)	
RBSC	RBSC-	File - The Subsidization of Natural	1985
RBSC	ARC-1374-5-2-5	Resources in the U.S.	
RBSC			1985
File - Negotiating International Rules for Trade in Services. Trade in Services. File - U.S. Housing Starts and North ARC-1374-5-2-8 File - U.S. Housing Starts and North In 1984.	17 7	The - 0.5. Trade with Canada by State.	1703
ARC-1374-5-2-7		Fil M. C. L. C. 1D 1 C.	1007
RBSC			1985
ARC-1374-5-2-8 American Softwood Lumber Production in 1984			
In 1984			1985
RBSC- File - A Review of Provincial Tenure and 1985	ARC-1374-5-2-8		
ARC-1374-5-2-9 Stumpage Systems. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-10 File - A Review of Lake States Stumpage 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-10 Frices 1975 - 1984. Prepared for Canadian Council of Forest Industries. 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-11 File - Supplementary Joint Report to Canadian Forest Industries Council. 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-12 File - Impact of Proposed Legislation Concerning Foreign Natural Resource Subsidies: An Analysis of the Potential Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVD on Competing U.S. Imports. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-13 File - Report to the NFPA Board of Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-14 File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S. Trade Laws. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-15 File - Insuber in the Mid-1980sIt Takes Insuber		in 1984.	
ARC-1374-5-2-9 Stumpage Systems. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-10 File - A Review of Lake States Stumpage 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-10 Frices 1975 - 1984. Prepared for Canadian Council of Forest Industries. 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-11 File - Supplementary Joint Report to Canadian Forest Industries Council. 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-12 File - Impact of Proposed Legislation Concerning Foreign Natural Resource Subsidies: An Analysis of the Potential Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVD on Competing U.S. Imports. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-13 File - Report to the NFPA Board of Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access. 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-14 File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S. Trades ARC-1374-5-2-15 1985 RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2-15 File - Intended Int	RBSC-	File - A Review of Provincial Tenure and	1985
RBSC- File - A Review of Lake States Stumpage 1985			
Prices 1975 - 1984. Prepared for Canadian Council of Forest Industries.		1 2 4	1085
Canadian Council of Forest Industries.			1903
RBSC- File - Supplementary Joint Report to 1985	ARC-13/4-5-2-10	1	
ARC-1374-5-2-11 Canadian Forest Industries Council. RBSC-			
File - Impact of Proposed Legislation Concerning Foreign Natural Resource Subsidies: An Analysis of the Potential Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVD on Competing U.S. Imports. 1985	15 5		1985
ARC-1374-5-2-12 Concerning Foreign Natural Resource Subsidies; An Analysis of the Potential Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVD on Competing U.S. Imports. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-13 Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-14 Trade Laws. RBSC- File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S. ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- File - Is the Dollar Going Up or ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for PBS5 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-1374-5-2-11	Canadian Forest Industries Council.	
ARC-1374-5-2-12 Concerning Foreign Natural Resource Subsidies; An Analysis of the Potential Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVD on Competing U.S. Imports. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-13 Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-14 Trade Laws. RBSC- File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S. ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- File - Is the Dollar Going Up or ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for PBS5 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	RBSC-	File - Impact of Proposed Legislation	1985
Subsidies: An Analysis of the Potential Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVPD on Competing U.S. Imports. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-13 Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access. RBSC- RBSC- File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S. ARC-1374-5-2-14 Trade Laws. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- File - Productivity and Unit Production Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the Industry. RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market I985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			
Effect on Selected Domestic Sectors of CVD on Competing U.S. Imports.			
CVD on Competing U.S. Imports.			
File - Report to the NFPA Board of Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access.			
ARC-1374-5-2-13 Governors: Regional Meeting on Canadian Imports and Market Access. 1985 RBSC- File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S. 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-14 Trade Laws. 1985 RBSC- File - Lumber in the Mid-1980sIt Takes 1985 ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. 1985 RBSC- File - Is the Dollar Going Up or Down?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. 1985 RBSC- File - A Review of the North American Lumber Market. 1985 RBSC- File - A Review of the North American Lumber Market. 1985 RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's Lumber Market. 1985 RBSC- File - Congressmen's Visit to B.C. 27 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-1 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. 1985 RBSC- File - Productivity and Unit Production Congress. 1985 RBSC- File - Productivity and Unit Production Congress. 1985 RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the Congression of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. 1985 RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the Congression of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1985	DDCC		1007
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-14 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 ARC-1374-5-2-16 ARC-1374-5-2-16 ARC-1374-5-2-17 ARC-1374-5-2-17 BBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 ARC-1374-5-2-17 ARC-1374-5-2-17 BBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-6 ARC-1374-5-3-6 ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Canadian Imports and Market ARC-1374-5-3-6			1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-14 Trade Laws. File - Lumber in the Mid-1980sIt Takes ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 More Than Just Record Consumption. File - Is the Dollar Going Up or ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. File - A Review of the North American Lumber Market. File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 ARC-1374-5-3-4 File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-1374-5-2-13		
ARC-1374-5-2-14 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down "It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Congreitive Conditions in the 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,		_	
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 ARC-1374-5-3-2 ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- File - Productivity and Unit Production Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ACCESS. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	RBSC-	File - Proposals for Modernizing U.S.	1985
ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 Pile - Is the Dollar Going Up or Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Pile - Productivity and Unit Production Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 Pile - Congetitive Conditions in the ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-1374-5-2-14	Trade Laws.	
ARC-1374-5-2-15 More Than Just Record Consumption. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 Pile - Is the Dollar Going Up or Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Pile - Productivity and Unit Production Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 Pile - Congetitive Conditions in the ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	RBSC-	File - Lumber in the Mid-1980sIt Takes	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington, 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 198			
ARC-1374-5-2-16 Down ?It Depends Who's Asking the Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- RRC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- RBSC- File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- RBSC- File - Productivity and Unit Production Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the Industry. RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			1085
Question, As Well As What Day It Is. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 Lumber Market. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 File - Productivity and Unit Production Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market I985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington, FIRE- Forest Products Sector: Notes for Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			1703
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-2-17 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 ARC-1374-5-3-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - A Review of the North American 1985 Lumber Market. 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-4 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-13/4-3-2-10	1	
ARC-1374-5-2-17 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 ARC-1374-5-3-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6		<u> </u>	
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 File - Congressmen's Visit to B.C. 27 ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 File - Canadian Imports and Market ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			1985
ARC-1374-5-3-1 Trade Option in Turbulent World. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 File - Congressmen's Visit to B.C. 27 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 File - Canadian Imports and Market 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-1374-5-2-17		
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Congressmen's Visit to B.C. 27 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	RBSC-	File - Taking the Initiative; Canada's	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Congressmen's Visit to B.C. 27 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-1374-5-3-1	Trade Option in Turbulent World.	
ARC-1374-5-3-2 May, 1985. Profiles of Members of Congress. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 File - Canadian Imports and Market ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,		*	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Productivity and Unit Production 1985 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 198			
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Productivity and Unit Production 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985 1985	1110 13/13 3 2	1 7	
ARC-1374-5-3-3 Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	DDCC		1005
of the U.S. and Canada, 1978 to 1984. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			1700
RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-4 RBSC- File - Competitive Conditions in the North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	AKC-13/4-3-3-3		
ARC-1374-5-3-4 North American Softwood Lumber Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			
Industry. RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-5-3-6 File - Canadian Imports and Market 1985 Access. 1985 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			1985
RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	ARC-1374-5-3-4	North American Softwood Lumber	
RBSC- File - Canadian Imports and Market 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for 1985 ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,		Industry.	
ARC-1374-5-3-5 Access. RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,	RBSC-	<u> </u>	1985
RBSC- File - Forest Products Sector: Notes for ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			
ARC-1374-5-3-6 Alberta's Premier's visit to Washington,			1085
			1705
D.C. May, 1985.	AKC-13/4-3-3-0	_	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		р.С. May, 1985.	

2201210 107.		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Observation on Below-Cost Timber	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-7	Sales.	
RBSC-	File - Effects of C VD on Natural	
ARC-1374-6-1-1	Resources Input Subsidies: Staff:	
	Working Paper.	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Imports: the Trade	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-2	Imbalance with a Difference:	
	Background.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber: The Myths, The	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-3	Facts. Background.	1700
RBSC-	File - Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports:	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-4	Chart Book.	1703
RBSC-	File - Northern Interior Forest Industry	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-5	Survey of Profits and Taxes 1980 – 1984	1703
RBSC-		1005
	File - Appraisal by USDA Forest Service of British Columbia Timber Sale CP 34A	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-6		1005
RBSC-	File - Forest Products & Paper Monthly	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-7		
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-1	File - Taxation of Timber and Forest	1985
	Land in Selected Countries with	
	Important Timber Resources. Prepared	
	for the Forest Industries Committee on	
	Timber Valuation and Taxation.	
RBSC-	File - Activities by U.S. Groups Opposed	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-1	to Canadian Lumber Restrictions. (See	
	file for Individual Papers)	
RBSC-	File - Interior Lumber Manufacturers'	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-2	Association Study of Profit and Taxes	
	1980 -1984.	
RBSC-	File - Lost Opportunities: The Export of	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-3	Sawlogs to Canada.	
RBSC-	File - An Analysis of the Macroeconomic	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-4	Impacts of Tariff Induced Increases in	
	U.S. Softwood Lumber Prices.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumbermen Call Trade	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-5	Bill Arbitrary, Unfair, Costly to U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Industry Pleased	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-6	by ITC Report on Trade: Highlights of	
	ITC Report.	
RBSC-	File - The Threat of U.S. Restrictions on	1985
ARC-1374-6-2-7	Canadian Lumber. Presented to Canadian	
	Forest Industries Council.	
RBSC-	File - The Elements of A Canada-U.S.	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-1	Comprehensive Trade Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Summary: Productivity of U.S. and	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-2	Canadian Lumber Mill Employees.	
RBSC-	File - Report on Assessment of Market	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-3	Stumpage Values on Private Forest Land.	
	Prepared for the New Brunswick Dept.	
	Of Forest, Mines & Energy.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Trade Negotiations.	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-4	Introduction Selected Documents:	
	Further Reading.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-6-3	File - Outlook for Timber Products.	1985
13/4-0-3	The outlook for Timber Frouncis.	1700

DDCC		1005
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Business Relations:	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-6	Term Paper, The Softwood Lumber	
	Issue.	
RBSC-	File - International Paper Company File.	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-7	Annual Report 1985 – The Impact of	
	Canadian Lumber Imports to the U.S.,	
	Misc.	
RBSC-	File - A Comparison of Operating Cost	1985
ARC-1374-6-3-8	Estimates Derived by the Ministry of	1703
ARC-13/4-0-3-0	Forests and Actual Contractor Rates	
	for Various Vancouver Forest Region	
	_	
	Logging Operation. Prepared for the	
	Truck Loggers Association	
RBSC-	File - Scale Report Coding 1986-87.	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-9	Dept. Of Forests, New Brunswick.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-10	Marketing Data.	
RBSC-	File - Forestry & Manufactured Wood	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-11	Products: Directory.	
RBSC-	File - Farming Canada's Forest: Forest	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-12	Management and Silviculture.	1700
RBSC-	File - Forest Management Expenditures	1986
		1980
ARC-1374-6-3-13	in Canada, 1977-1983. A joint report to	
	the CPPA and the GLFC.	
RBSC-	File - Silviculture Statistics for Canada,	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-14	1975-76 to 1982-83.	
RBSC-	File - Canada's Forest Industries 1986	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-15	Data Book.	
RBSC-	File - Report of the Forest Service: Fiscal	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-16	Year 1985.	
RBSC-	File - Carbon Black from Mexico	1986
ARC-1374-6-3-17	File: Notice of Preliminary Results of	
	CVD Administration Review and other	
	documents.	
RBSC-	File - Issue Brief: Canadian Lumber	1986
		1900
ARC-1374-7-1-1	Imports: Impacts on the U.S. Lumber	
PDGG	Industry.	1006
RBSC-	File - U.S Japan Joint Report on	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-3	Sectorial Discussions.(Re impediments to	
	market access)	
RBSC-	File - Response by the International	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-3	Woodworkers of America to the U.S.	
	ITC Paper, "Refined U.S. and Canadian	
	Employment Data," December, 1985.	
RBSC-	File - Issue Brief: Canada-U.S. Freer	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-4	Trade Negotiations.	
RBSC-	File - Economic Report of the President	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-5	and Excepts of the Annual Report of the	1700
/ MCC-13/ T- /-1-3	Council of Economic Advisers.	
DDCC		1006
RBSC-	File - Stumped by the Lumber Issue.	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-6		
RBSC-	File - Annual Report of the President	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-7	of the U.S. on the Trade Agreements	
	Program 1984-85, Twenty-Eighth.	
	Edition.	
	N	

RBSC-	File - The Impact of Technological	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-1	Change on Production and Employment	1980
ARC-13/4-7-3-1	in the Softwood Lumber Industry of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Section 88 B.C. BudgetFive Year	1986
		1980
ARC-1374-7-3-2	Forest and Range Resource Program.	1006
RBSC-	File - Economic Priorities for Reforesting	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-3	Unstoked Forest Land in B.C. UBC,	
	Forest Economics and Policy Analysis	
7722	Project.	1004
RBSC-	File - Timber Inventories in the South:	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-4	The Availability and Price of Wood Fiber	
	and Stumpage Through 2015Impacts of	
	Two Tariff Levels on Softwood Lumber	
	DemandImposition of a 15% Export	
7766	Tax on Softwood Lumber	1004
RBSC-	File - Background Notes and Papers	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-5		
RBSC-	File - Lumber & Exchange Rates.	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-1		
RBSC-	File - TTC - Plywood - Tariffs U. S./	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-2	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Briefing Book. Meeting with Sen.	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-3	John Chafee.	
RBSC-	File - Timber Industry Conflicts.	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-4	Editorial Research Reports.	
RBSC-	File - Forsim Review. Lumber and Panel	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-5	Markets Through 2000.	
RBSC-	File - Finally, A Good Year for Lumber	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-6	in Canada, Sawmills can Thank Their	
	Weak Currency.	
RBSC-	File - Current U.S. Trade Policies and the	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-1	House Trade Bill.	
RBSC-	File - Analysis of Legislative Proposals	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-2	to Change Section 201 by Paula Stern,	
	Chairwoman, USITC.	
ARC-1374-9-2-2	to Change Section 201 by Paula Stern,	

RBSC-ARC-1374-9-2-3: The Impact of a Tariff on Canadian Softwood Lumber Exports to the U.S.

Date: 1986 (date of creation)

	File / item l	list
RBSC- ARC-1374-9-2-4	File - Profitability of Selected U.S. Forest Products Companies 1982 - 1985.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-9-2-5	File - Policy Brief: Tax Reform and Timber Supply.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-9-2-6	File - Tax Reform Bill - U.S. Forest Industry. Papers and correspondence	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-9-2-7	File - Trade Legislation: Comparative Analysis of H.R. 4800 and Selected Senate Trade Bills.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-9-3-1	File - Operation of the Trade Agreements Program. 37th Report 1985.	1986

RBSC-	File - Monthly Economic Review:	1986
ARC-1374-9-3-2	Lumber Countervail Cost 20,000 Jobs.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-1	(CFTC) Information Kit.	
RBSC-	File - Comparative Costs of Private	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-2	Timber and Timber Harvested form	
	Long-Term Tenures in B.C., Alberta,	
	Ontario and Quebec.	
RBSC-	File - An Assessment of the Financial	1986
		1900
ARC-1374-12-1-3	Health and Viability of the BC Forest	
	Industry.	
RBSC-	File - Now, U.S. Lumbermen Get	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-4	Their Turna 15% Tariff, in the Next	
	Downturn, Will Make it Tough for	
	Canadians.	
RBSC-	File - Supplementary Joint Report to	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-5	CFIC: Comments on U.S. Dept. of	
	Commerce October 1986 Preliminary	
	Determination.	
RBSC-	File - New North American Horizons.	1986
		1700
ARC-1374-12-1-6	Conference and Survey Report of the	
	Harvard Project on Canadian-United	
	States Relations.	
RBSC-	File - A Treetop View - The Great	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-7	Lumber Debate: Duties, Stumpage,	
	Taxes or Quotas? -	
RBSC-	File - Certain Softwood Lumber Products	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-1	from Canada: Requesting Exclusion	
	of Western Red Cedar, Alaska Yellow	
	Cedar, and Clear and Shop Grade	
	Lumber of Sitka Spruce	
RBSC-	File - Subsidy Rate Calculations -	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-2		1980
ARC-13/4-12-2-2	Competitive Market Log Pricing - Input	
	Values.	
RBSC-	File - The Timber Supply Context of the	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-3	Lumber War of 1986. Starker Lecture	
	Series, OSU, Nov. 6, 1986.	
RBSC-	File - ITC - Associations Against	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-4	Restrictions on Imports of Canadian	
	Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Citizens for a Sound Economy	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-5	Report on Softwood Lumber CVD Case.	
RBSC-	File - National Trade Estimate: 1986	1986
ARC-1374-12-3-1	Report on Foreign Trade Barriers	1700
RBSC-		1006
	File - Briefing on U.S. Canadian Trade	1986
ARC-1374-12-3-2	Relations.	*****
RBSC-	File - Economic Effects in Canada of a	1986
ARC-1374-12-3-3	25% U.S. Duty on Canada Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Statements on	1986-1987
ARC-1374-14-3-1	Multilateral Trade and GATT Trade	
	Negotiations. Collection of papers.	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Reports No. 1-37	1987
ARC-1374-14-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Anti-Protection: Changing Forces	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-1		1701
AKC-13/4-1/-1-1	in United States Trade Politics. Policy	

DSC-ARC-1374	TVIKE	Apsey folius.
	Analysis in International Economics.	
	Policy Analyses in International	
	Economics	
RBSC-	File - Assessing the Canada-U. S. Free	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-2	Trade Agreement.	
RBSC-	File - Building a Canadian-American	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-3	Free Trade Area. A collection of papers	
	presented at a conference in Washington	
	in February 3, 1987.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian-American Free Trade:	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-4	Historical, Political and Economic	
	Dimensions. Conference Paper.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian and Ti. S. Adjustment	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-5	Policies in a Bilateral Trade Agreement.	1707
7th C 1374 17 1 3	Canadian-American Committee.	
RBSC-	File - The Canadian Import File: Trade,	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-6	Protection and Adjustment.	1987
	File - The United States and Canada: The	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-17-1-7	Quest for Free Trade. An Examination	170/
ARC-13/4-1/-1-/		
	of Selected Issues. Policy Analysis in International Economics.	
DDCC		1007
RBSC-	File - Knocking on the Back Door:	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-8	Canadian Perspectives on the Political	
	Economy of Freer Trade with the U.S.	100
RBSC-	File - The Softwood Lumber Dispute &	1987
ARC-1374-17-1-9	Canada-U.& Trade in Natural Resources.	
RBSC-	File - Forestry in Canada, Alaska, and	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-1	Off-Shore Areas. Presentation by Wesley	
	Rickard U. Of Nevada Jan 26-29, 1987.	
RBSC-	File - The Employment Impact of the	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-2	Canadian Export Levy on Softwood	
	Lumber Shipments to the U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Section 301 of the U.S. Trade	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-3	Laws. Papers include: Submission	
	Concerning Japanese Forest Products,	
	Submission Concerning: Korean Forest	
	Products. Miscellaneous.	
RBSC-	File - The Canada - U.S. Lumber	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-4	Agreement.	
RBSC-	File - Trade Trends. Focus onLumber	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-5	CVD Actions (p,2)	
RBSC-	File - A Survey of Stumpage and Other	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-6	Forest Management Charges Relating to	
	Crown Lands in Canada.	
RBSC-	File - The Political Economy of	1987
ARC-1374-17-2-7	Protectionism: Tariff and Retaliation in	
	the Timber Industry.	
RBSC-	File - Protectionism: Competition in the	1987
ARC-1374-17-3-1	World Marketplace.	
RBSC-	File - Comparative Analysis of Present	1987
ARC-1374-17-3-2	Law H.R. 3, S. 490, and Administration	
	Trade Bill (S. 539, H.R. 1155) With	
	Respect to Sect. 201 - Escape Clause	
	Sect. 301- Barriers to Market Access,	
	Data Sor Darriers to Market Heeess,	

	Sect 337 - Unfair Trade Practices, Sect. 232 - National Security	
RBSC- ARC-1374-17-3-3	File - The Contribution of the B.C. Forest Industry to the Federal, Provincial and Municipal Governments	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-17-3-4	File - The Softwood Lumber Decision of 1986: Broadening the Nature of U.S. Administered Protection.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-1-1	File - Implement Revisions to the Systems and Rates of Stumpage in the Province.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-1-2	File - Response to Ministry of Forests and Lands Discussion Paper Entitled: Proposed Changes to B.C. Timber Pricing System. Presented to Deloitte Haskins and Sells.	1987

Fonds RBSC-ARC-1374-18-2: Growth and Cooperation in the B.C. and Washington State Economics: New Directions on the Eve of the US/Canada Free Trade Agreement

Date: 1987 (date of creation)

File / item list		
		151
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-1	File - Proposed Changes to B.C.'s Timber Pricing System. Submission to: Hon. Bill Vander Zalm, Premier, Province of B.C., Hon. Mel Couvelier, MLA and Hon. Dave Parker, MLA	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-2	File - B.C. Stumpage Changes: Its Bark May be Worse Than its Bite.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-3	File - Quebec Stumpage Rebate System for Lumber Export Tax.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-4	File - Major Shift in Forest Policy for B. C. Stumpage and other Forest Charges are going up, Province will seek elimination of the 15% softwood lumber export tax applied to B.C.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-5	File - Forest Policy Review: A Summary of Major Decisions	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-6	File - B.C. Forest Service Comparative Value Timber Pricing.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-7	File - B.C. Forest Service Valuation Branch: Lumber and Chip Recovery Factors in Appraisals.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-8	File - Trade: Securing Canada's Future. The Canada - U.S. Free Trade Agreement	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-9	File - Forest Policy Changes in B.C. and the Canada-U.S. MOU on Softwood Lumber.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-10	File - Province of B.C. Response to Questions and Clarification Requests Comparative Value Pricing Method	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-18-3-11	File - Comparative Value Timber Pricing - December 1, 1987.	1987

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - The Revenue Base for Comparative	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-12	Value Pricing of Crown Timber.	
RBSC-	File - Forest Renewal Costs Transferred	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-13	to the Forest Industry.	
RBSC-	File - Comparative Value Pricing System	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-14		
RBSC-	File - Calculating Replacement Values.	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-15	8 II	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Replaces Softwood Lumber	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-16	Charges ("we have increased the prices	1707
11110 1371 10 3 10	charged for provincial timber").	
RBSC-	File - Free Trade File. Papers,	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-1	Documents, Act to Implement the Free	1788
ARC-13/4-19-1-1	Trade Agreement and Articles.	
DDCC	_	1000
RBSC-	File - What Will the Free Trade	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-2	Agreement Mean to You and to Canada?	
	An independent analysis based on the	
	actual text of the Canada/U.S. FTA.	
RBSC-	File - It's a Bad Deal for B.C.	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-3		
RBSC-	File - Unsettled Issues in the Great Free	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-4	Trade Debate.	
RBSC-	File - Free Trade: The Real Story.	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-5		
RBSC-	File - Free Trade Free Canada. How Free	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-6	Trade will Make Canada Stronger.	
RBSC-	File - Evaluating the Free Trade Deal. A	1988
ARC-1374-19-1-7	Guided Tour Through the Canada-U.S.	
	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Shingle and Shake Industry	1988
ARC-1374-19-2-1	Survey of Shipments and Exports 1987	1700
RBSC-	File - Data Bank of the Tariff and Non-	1988
ARC-1374-19-2-2	Tariff Barriers in Overseas	1700
RBSC-	File - Timber Sale Program. Annual	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-1	Report Fiscal Year 1989 - Forest Level	1909
ARC-13/4-19-3-1	=	
	Information - State Level Information -	
DDCC	National Summary.	1000
RBSC-	File - Canada - U.S. Outlook: Subsidies	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-2	Negotiations and the Politics of Trade.	1000
RBSC-	File - National Forest Timber Sales	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-5	and The Legacy of Gifford Pinchot:	
	Managing a Forest and Making it Pay.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Trade Representative Carla	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-6	Hills Releases Inventory of Trade	
	Barriers.	
RBSC-	File - Comparative Value Timber	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-7	Pricing.	
RBSC-	File - Active U.S. Organizations:	1989
ARC-1374-19-3-8	Alphabetical List	
RBSC-	File - Timber Sale Program Annual:	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-1	State Level Information, Forest Level	
	Information and National Summary.	
	Fiscal Year 1990.	
RBSC-	File - Legislative and Executive Branch	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-2	Initiatives Concerning U.S. CVD Law	
111C-13/4-22-1-2	Indianves Concerning U.S. CVD Law	

DSC-ARC-13/4	TVIIRE	Apsey folius.
	Treatment of Foreign Government	
	Pricing of Natural Resources.	
RBSC-	File - Estimation of Outbound	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-3	Transportation Costs for Lumber	
	Originating at Mills Located at the Prince	
	George Area of B.C., Idaho and Montana	
RBSC-	File - Natural Resource Pricing Issue in	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-4	the GATT.	1990
		1000
RBSC-	File - Revised Final Draft Report	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-5	Review of the Canadian Modified	
	TSPIRS Methodology.	
RBSC-	File - A Review of the Fairness of the	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-6	Comparative Value Pricing System.	
	Prepared for: Ministry of Forests.	
RBSC-	File - Last Stand on Timber.	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-7		
RBSC-	File - USGAO: Briefing Report to	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-8	the Hon. Sander M Levin, House	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-0	of Representatives: Forest Service	
	1 -	
	Timber Harvesting, Planting, Assistance	
Prag	Programs and Tax Provisions.	1000
RBSC-	File - In Whose Interest? Due Process	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-9	and Transparency in Trade: International	
	Rules and Domestic Procedures. The	
	Centre for Trade Policy and Law.	
RBSC-	File - Chairman of the MTN Negotiating	1990
ARC-1374-22-1-10	Group on Subsidies and Countervailing	
	Measure: Draft Paper: Subsidies/	
	Countervail.	
RBSC-	File - The Forest Service Program for	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-1	Forest and Rangeland Resources: A	
	Long- Term Strategic Plan. Summary	
	Recommended 1990 RPA Program.	
RBSC-	File - Mississippi Sawmill Value Added	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-2	**	1770
	Case Study. Prepared for COFI.	1000
RBSC-	File - Harvesting and Delivery Analysis	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-3	for Sawlogs in the Montana and Idaho	
	Region of the U.S. for the Period 1990 -	
	1999. A report for Industry, Science and	
	Technology Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Harvesting and Delivery Analysis	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-4	Case Study on Added Value in	
	Sawmills in Abitibi, Quebec. Report	
	presented to Industry, Science and	
	Technology Canada.	
RBSC-	File - The Southern Pine Sawtimber	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-5	Market in Mississippi Past, Present,	
	and Future. Prepared for the Minister	
	of Industry, Science, and Technology	
	Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Natural Resource Pricing Issues in	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-6	GATT.	1770
		1000
RBSC-	File - List of Quebec Exhibits Vol. I Vol.	1990
ARC-1374-22-2-7	II Vol IV.	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-ARC-1374-22-3	File - Final Report. Study of Costs for Silvicultural Treatments Under the New Forest System. Presented to the Government of Quebec.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-1	File - Estimation of Outbound Transportation Costs for Lumber Originating at Mills at: Abitibi- Temiscaming Region of Quebec, State of Mississippi. Prepared for Industry, Science and Technology Canada	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-2	File - Report on Softwood Lumber Markets. A Component of Softwood Lumber Value Added Study North America Producing Regions	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-3	File - Illustrative Sawmill Operations Study. Quebec - Abitibi Region. Prepared for: ISTC.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-4	File - Illustrative Sawmill Operations Study in the Idaho/Montana Region of the U.S. Inland Empire. Prepared for: ISTC.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-5	File - Illustrative Sawmill Operations Study. The Mississippi Area of the U.S. Southern Yellow Pine Region. Prepared for: COFI.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-6	File - Illustrative Sawmill Operations Study in Prince George, B.C. Prepared for: ISTC.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-7	File - Subsidy - Sawmills in Prince George, Quebec, Montana, Mississippi. Computer printout of Calculation of Federal and Provincial (or State) Tax Payable 1990- 2000 based on RISI Prices.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-1-8	File - Quebec Overhauls Forest Regulations.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-2-1	File - Government Assistance to the U.S. Forest Products Industry. Ernst & Young's Report to Four Canadian Forest Companies. Executive Summary.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-2-2	File - Government Assistance to the U.S. Forest Products Industry. Ernst & Young's Report to Noranda Forest Inc. Executive Summary.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-3-1	File - Multinational Trade Negotiations; Final Act Embodying the Results of the Uruguay Round.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-23-3-2	File - An In-Depth Analysis of Unit Production Costs for Twenty-Four Efficient Softwood Sawmills in 1988 and the Competitive Prospects for Six Major Producing Regions in North America During the 1990's.	1990
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-1	File - British Columbia Forest Industry Fact Book 1991.	1991

RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-5 File - The Economics of Overlapping File - Trade Areas and the Mexican Challenge. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-6 Book. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-7 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-18 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-19 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 Report Product Industrial Product	
Challenge. RBSC- File - Canada's Forest Industry Data 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-6 Book. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-7 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 REPORT Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 File - Forest Products Industry. Report of 1991 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 File - 1992 Implications of a Single European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates." RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A File - The Future of Our Forests: A File - Tope Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-6 Book. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-7 ARC-1374-24-1-7 ARC-1374-24-1-8 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-18 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-19 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-19 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-7 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-18 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-19 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- File - The Futture of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- File - The Futture of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection	
ARC-1374-24-1-7 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information ARC-1374-24-1-8 File - Timber Sale Program Information 1991 Reporting System - TSPIRS FY 1990 Report. Questions & Answers. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 File - Report to the Congress on the 1991 Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Pile - Review of Section VII of CWC 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regort. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 File - International Trade Relations and Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-7 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information ARC-1374-24-1-8 File - Timber Sale Program Information 1991 Reporting System - TSPIRS FY 1990 Report. Questions & Answers. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 File - Report to the Congress on the 1991 Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Pile - Review of Section VII of CWC 1991 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 REPORT Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-18 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-19 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-19 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 REBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 REBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 REBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-8 File - Timber Sale Program Information Reporting System - TSPIRS FY 1990 Report. Questions & Answers. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 File - Report to the Congress on the Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-8 Reporting System - TSPIRS FY 1990 Report. Questions & Answers. File - Report to the Congress on the Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 File - 1992 Implications of a Single European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 File - Report to the Congress on the 1991 Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Cloumbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 File - International Trade Relations and 1991 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-9 File - Report to the Congress on the Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian US Softwood Lumber Of Sur Porests: A ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-9 Extension of Fast Track Procedures. Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-18 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
Pursuant to Section 1103 (b) of the Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British Olumbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
Omnibus Trade and competitiveness Act of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 File - 1992 Implications of a Single 1991 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
responsible of 1988. Submitted by the President RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-14 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-16 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-17 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-18 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-19 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-19 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 RESC-ARC-1374-24-1-10 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC-ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC-BESC-File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-10 File - 1992 Implications of a Single European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-10 European Market. Industrial Products and Services RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - Forest Products Industry. Report on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-16 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-17 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-18 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 REGIONAL INDUSTRIES RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RESC- ARC-1374-24-1-15	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 File - Review of Section VII of CWC Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- File - A Review of "Managing British 1991 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- File - Review of Section VII of CWC 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- File - International Trade Relations and Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-11 on Mill Closures, Operations and Other Related Information RBSC- File - A Review of "Managing British Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- File - Review of Section VII of CWC 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- File - International Trade Relations and Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
Related Information RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-12 File - A Review of "Managing British 1991 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 File - Review of Section VII of CWC 1991 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-12 Columbia's Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
Alternatives, Financial Considerations and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
and Valuation Estimates". RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-13 Report. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 REPORT. Prepared for the Ministry of Forests. File - International Trade Relations and 1991 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
Forests. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-14 Regional Industrial Adjustment: the Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian- US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 RBSC- RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C. RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- File - The Future of Our Forests: A 1991 ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-15 Curate's Egg RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
RBSC- File - Log Export Restrictions. Collection 1991	
LARC 17/4 24 1 16 Lof Documents relating to Log Exports	
ARC-1374-24-1-16 of Documents relating to Log Exports.	
RBSC- File - Statement of Revenues and 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-17 Expenses from Timber Sales in Quebec,	
Ontario, Alberta and B.C.	
RBSC- File - Differences in B.C.'s Competitive 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-18 Stumpage Rates and Administered	
Stumpage Rates, Can they be Explained?	
RBSC- File - The Small Business Program in 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-19 B.C How Healthy is it?	
RBSC- File - Tables Referred to in the Initiation 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-20 Documents.	
RBSC- File - U.S. Industry Praises Commerce 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-21 Department's Initiation of Case Against	
Protectionist Canadian Lumber	
Subsidies.	
RBSC- File - U.S. Industry Praises Commerce 1991	
ARC-1374-24-1-22 Department's Initiation of Case Against	
Protectionist Canadian Lumber	
Subsidies.	

CBSC TIME 1971	TVIRE	Tipsey Tonus.
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-1-23	File - Report on Forestry. Information Kit on the Softwood Lumber Tariff (MOU)	1991
	File - Notes on the Economic	1001
RBSC-		1991
ARC-1374-24-3-1	Consequences of British Columbia's	
	Methods of Pricing Timber. Draft.	
RBSC-	File - Forest Management	1991
ARC-1374-24-3-2	Responsibilities in B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Strategic Assessment for B.C.	1991
ARC-1374-27-3-1	Solid Wood Sector.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Public Affairs	1991
ARC-1374-27-3-2	Strategy Outline. To the Canadian	1//1
1 THE 1374 27 3 2	Lumber Counsel Public Affairs Group.	
DDCC	File - IT Vote Not Consistent with Facts.	
RBSC-	File - 11 Vote Not Consistent with Facts.	
ARC-1374-27-3-3		
RBSC-	File - B.C. Forest Industry: VII. Costs	1991
ARC-1374-27-3-4	Incurred by License Holders to Develop,	
	Maintain and Sell Stumpage, for Total	
	Logs in 1990.	
RBSC-	File - 1992 Big Book.	1992
ARC-1374-27-3-5		
RBSC-	File - B.C. Forest Industry Fact Book	1992
ARC-1374-29-1-1	1992.	
RBSC-	File - The Forest Industry in British	1992
ARC-1374-29-1-2	Columbia. 1992.	1992
		1002
RBSC-	File - Report on Forestry: Information	1992
ARC-1374-29-1-3	Kit on the Softwood Lumber Tariff MOU	
	(updated January I0, 1992)	
RBSC-	File - End Use Estimates for the	1992
ARC-1374-29-1-4	Softwood and Hardwood Timber	
	Harvests from Crown Land in B.C. the	
	Prairie Provinces, Ontario and Quebec in	
	Fiscal Year 1988-89	
RBSC-	File - Questionnaire for B.C. Forest	1992
ARC-1374-29-1-5	Industries- End Use.	
RBSC-	File - Statement of Revenues and	1992
ARC-1374-29-1-6	Expenses from Timber Sales in Quebec,	1,7,2
7 MC 1374 25 1 0	Ontario, Alberta and B.C.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-29-2		1992
KDSC-ARC-13/4-29-2	File - Government of Canada's Response	1992
	to the DOC's December 24, 1991	
	Questionnaire Regarding Log Exports	
RBSC-	File - Price Margins and Capital	1992
ARC-1374-29-3-1	Adjustment: Canadian Mill Products	
	and Pulp & Paper Industries Exports,	
	Margins and Productivity Growth: With	
	an Application to the Canadian Softwood	
	Lumber Industry.	
RBSC-	File - Interior Timber Grades.	1992
ARC-1374-29-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Government of Canada's Response	1992
ARC-1374-31-1-1	to the DOC's January 27, 1992	
	Supplemental/Deficiency Questionnaire	
	Regarding Log Exports	
RBSC-	File - Forest Products Questionnaire for	1002
	Holders of Stumpage Rights in B.C.	1992
ARC-1374-31-1-2		

NDSC-ARC-1374	1/11110	Apsey lonus.
RBSC- ARC-1374-31-1-3	File - Response of the Province of Alberta to DOC Questionnaire Dated January 27, 1992.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-31-1-4	File - Critique of Certain Aspects of the Department of Commerce	1992
ARC-13/4-31-1-4	Initiation Memorandum of October, 1991 Entitled: Basis for Self-Initiating a CVD Investigation of Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada. Joint Report to CFIC, Government of Canada and Variou	
PRGG	Į	1002
RBSC- ARC-1374-31-1-5	File - Economic Analysis of Canadian Log Export Policy. Inv. C-122-8I6.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-31-1-6	File - The Impact of Stumpage Charges on Prices and Trade Flows in Forest Products	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-31-1-7	File - Empirical Analysis of the Effect of Stumpage on Timber Harvesting: A B.C. Case Study	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-32-2	File - Being a Political History of the Softwood Lumber Dispute.	1992
RBSC-	File - Information obtained from	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-1	USDC relating to Calculations used in the Preliminary Determination on a Province-by-Province basis.	
RBSC-	File - Information obtained from	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-2	USDC relating to Calculations used in the Preliminary Determination on a Province-by-Province basis.	
RBSC-	File - Documentation to aid in	1992
ARC-1374-32-3-3	Verification Efforts: Forest Management Costs on Industrial Private Forest Properties in Eastern Washington, Northern Idaho, and Western Montana. Logging Industry 1988 - StatsCan.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-33-1	File - Forest Products Industry Report on Mill Closures, Operation, and Other Related Information	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-35-2	File - Inv. C-122-816 (Final) Affirmative CVD Determination: Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-36-3	File - Summary of Commerce's Final Determination in Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-37-2	File - North American Free Trade Agreement. An Overview and Description: Canada, Mexico and United States.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-38-2-1	File - Canada-U.S. Trade Relations and their Meaning: An Insider's View.	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-38-2-2	File - Certain Softwood Lumber Products form Canada: Critique of the Method used to Calculate the Amount of Subsidy Resulting from the Ban on Log Exports.	1992

RBSC-	File - North American Free Trade	1992
ARC-1374-38-2-4	Agreement (NAFTA): Canadian	1992
ARC-13/4-36-2-4	Environmental Review. Executive	
RBSC-ARC-1374-38-3	Summary.	1002
KBSC-ARC-13/4-38-3	File - Analysis of the Hufauer	1992
	Submission Regarding Amount of	
	Subsidy Resulting from Log Export	
	Restriction. Before the Binational Panel	
	Review Pursuant to the U.SCanada	
	Free-Trade Agreement.	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-39-1	File - The Forest Industry in B.C. 1993.	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-40-1	File - U.S. Trade Remedy Law: A Ten	1993
	Year Experience	
RBSC-	File - Pre-Forest Summit Symposium.	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-1	Held in Seattle. Jay Gruenfeld	
RBSC-	File - Assessment of Pricemaking Forces	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-2	in the U.S. Softwood Lumber Markets.	
RBSC-	File - Forest Products Industry Report	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-3	on Mill Closures, Operations, andother	
	Related Information	
RBSC-	File - FTA Panel Exceeded Its Authority	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-4	in Canadian Lumber Subsidy	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Subsidy Panel	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-5	Canadian Complainants' "Scorecard".	
RBSC-	File - Commerce Department Ruling on	1993
ARC-1374-40-2-6	Customs Issues.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Administrative	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-1	Review.	
RBSC-	File - First Administrative Review in	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-2	Softwood Lumber Case	1773
RBSC-	File - USDC Response to Free Trade	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-3	Panel Remand	1773
RBSC-	File - USDC Remand Determination.	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-4	Softwood Lumber Binational Panel	1993
AKC-13/4-40-3-4	Review.	
DDCC		1002
RBSC-	File - Summary of USDC Response to FTA Panel Remand.	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-5		1000
RBSC-	File - First Administrative Review:	1993
ARC-1374-40-3-6	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
Programme 1271 111	Canada. (3/12/92-3/93).	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-41-1	File - Materials Filed with the	1993
	Department of Commerce Re: Company	
	Specific Review Requests in the Annual	
	Review.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Submissions/ GATT Panel	1993
ARC-1374-41-2-1	Report.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-41-2-2: Senate Finance Committee Report and Change in Quebec Counsel. -NAFTA Implementation Act published in the Congressional Record

<u>Date</u>: 1993 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC-	File - Documentation Re: Oral Argument	1993
ARC-1374-42-2-3	re Economics of Stumpage, Responses	1773
ARC-13/4-42-2-3	to Legal Arguments re Stumpage in the	
	Commerce and Coalition briefs, Point-	
	by-Point Rebuttal, Key Issues raised by	
	Commerce in its Redetermination, Draft	
	Outline of Oral Argument re Log E	
RBSC-ARC-1374-41-3	File - A Proposed Forest Practices Code	1993
	for B.C. Background Papers.	
RBSC-	File - 1994 National Trade Estimate	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-1	Report on Foreign Trade Barriers.	
RBSC-	File - Register of United States Barriers	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-2	to Trade.	
RBSC-	File - Forest Products Outlook; The	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-3	Woodsmith Report	
RBSC-	File - Summary of Second Panel Opinion	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-4	in Softwood Lumber from Canada	
	USA-92-1904-02.	
RBSC-	File - Government of B.C. Ministry of	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-5	Forests. Price Outlook for B.C. Interior	
	S-P-F Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - An Analysis of the Canadian	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-6	Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Government of Canada	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-7	Questionnaire Response: Softwood	
	Lumber from Canada (C-122-816)	
	Administrative Review (1992-93). Vol. I	
	- IV.	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA Import Administration	1994
ARC-1374-42-1-8	CVD Questionnaire. Sect. 3:	
	Questionnaire Response for the	
	Government of Alberta.	
RBSC-	File - A Review of the Report: Public	1994
ARC-1374-45-2-1	Investments in the B.C. Forest Industry	
	1992/92 Prepared for BC Wild. The	
	Conservation Alliance of B.C. Reviewed	
	by Gary Bowden for COFI.	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Submits further	1994
ARC-1374-45-2-2	comments regarding the questionnaire	
	responses	
RBSC-	File - Enforcement of United States	1994
ARC-1374-45-2-3	Rights Under the Subsidies Agreement	
RBSC-	File - "Canadian Respondents" in	1994
ARC-1374-45-2-4	Connection with Several Issues Relating	
	to the submission of Company-Specific	
	Administrative Review Request.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-45-3	File - Requests for Company-Specific	1994
	Administrative Reviews pursuant to 19	
	C.F.R. S 355.22 Submitted on behalf	
	of the Government of Canada and the	
	Provincial Governments.	
RBSC-	File - Mulroney/Reagan Declaration and	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-1	International Paper Fact Book.	

RBSC-	File - International Trade Function (Herb	1985
ARC-1374-46-1-2	Fierstesummarizing developments to	
	date.)	
RBSC-	File - Options Available to U.S.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-1	Producers	
RBSC-	File - Material Submitted to ITC.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-2	The Material Submitted to TTC.	1703
RBSC-	File - Report to the NFPA BOG: Re	1985
		1985
ARC-1374-46-2-3	Regional Meetings Canadian Import	
	Market Access.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Exports to the	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-4	U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Status Report from Washington.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-5		
RBSC-	File - Hearings of the Ways & Means	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-6	Trade Sub-Committee Re: the Gibbons	
	Bill.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Gibbons Bill.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-7		
RBSC-	File - Testimony to ITC re: 332-210.	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-8	The - resumony to 11°C 1°C. 332-210.	1703
RBSC-	E'l. W 1 D 1 D (W 11	1005
	File - Wood Products Promotion (World	1985
ARC-1374-46-2-9	Wide).	1005
RBSC-	File - A Threat to American Housing,	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-1	Industries and Jobs	
RBSC-	File - Senate Finance Committee	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-2	Hearing.	
RBSC-	File - Dr. Paula Sterns Testimony to	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-5	Senate Finance Committee Hearings	
RBSC-	File - Trade Partnership Act. Effect of	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-1	CVD on Natural Resources.	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Washington Lobby Day.	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-2	The country using good 2000 y 2 uj.	
RBSC-	File - A Democratic Program for Trade.	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-3	The - A Democratic Hogram for Hade.	1703
RBSC-	File - Trade Barriers Report	1985
	rile - Trade Barriers Report	1983
ARC-1374-46-4-4	THE THE TANK OF THE PARTY OF TH	1007
RBSC-	File - The U.S. Scene in 1985 - A	1985
ARC-1374-46-4-5	Perspective.	
RBSC-	File - Social Forestry (Journal of Forestry	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-1	article.)	
RBSC-	File - Fairness in Lumber Imports.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-2		
RBSC-	File - IWA Response to ITC.	1986
ARC-1374-46-5-3		
RBSC-	File - Canada Today/d'aujourd'hui.	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-1		
RBSC-	File - Congressional Research Service	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-2	Reports.	
RBSC-	File - Shingles & Shakes	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-3	The - Simigres & Shakes	1700
	Ele Construction I at 1	1007
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Industry Response to Statement of U.S. Sen	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-4		

		Tipsey Tolids.
	Packwood on Canada/U.S. Trade	
	Negotiations.	
RBSC-	File - Profitability Study of Selected	1986
ARC-1374-46-7-5	Canada/U.S. Forest Products Companies	
RBSC-	File - Modification re Continuous Entry	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-1	Bonds and Certain Clarifications re FOB	
	Mill Prices.	
RBSC-	File - Interpretation of FOB. Mill Prices.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-2		
RBSC-	File - Continuous Entry Bonds and	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-3	clarification re FOB. Mill Prices.	1,00
RBSC-	File - Citizens for a Sound Economy	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-4	Report on Softwood Lumber CVD Case.	1700
RBSC-	File - Capital Group Report.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-5	riie - Capitai Group Report.	1900
	File Constitute Francis Later Constitute Constitute Francis Later Const	1007
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-6	(CFTC) Index of Reports for INC – 1992	1001
RBSC-	File - Federal Government Offer to U.S.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-7		
RBSC-	File - Information Package.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-8		
RBSC-	File - J.C. Kerr Resignation.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-9		
RBSC-	File - Possible European Trade Action	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-10	Against Canadian Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Bonding Requirements.	1986
ARC-1374-46-10-1		
RBSC-	File - IT Prehearing Report.	1986
ARC-1374-46-10-2		
RBSC-	File - Product Exclusions at TTA & IT.	1986
ARC-1374-46-10-3	The Troduct Exerasions at Title II.	1700
RBSC-	File - U.S. Temporary Import Surcharge -	1986
ARC-1374-47-1-1	Canadian Export Charge	1700
RBSC-	File - Clarifications - Canadian Export	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-2	1	1987
	Charge.	1007
RBSC-	File - Export Charge.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-3		1007
RBSC-	File - Export Charge - Revenue Canada	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-4	Interpretation	1007
RBSC-	File - Senate Report.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-5		
RBSC-	File - NAHB - Opposition by U.S.	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-6	interests.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-7	(CFTC) Index of Reports for 1985 –	
	1992	
RBSC-	File - Revenue Canada Information	1987
ARC-1374-47-1-8	Bulletins Softwood Lumber Export	
	Charge	
RBSC-ARC-1374-47-2	File - Canadian Forest Industries Council	1991
	(CFTC) Index of Reports for 1985 –	
	1992	
RBSC-	File - Information Fact Sheets.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-1		
1110 1077 17 0 1	l .	

RBSC-	File - Summary - USDC Final	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-2	Determination.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Forest Industries Calculi	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-3	(CFTC) Index of Reports for 1985 -1992	
RBSC-	File - GATT Panel Review.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-4		
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-7	File - CSLC Submission Concerning	1983
	Programs Preliminarily Found to be	1703
	Subsidies. (Filed separately with other 7	
	Volumes)	
PDGG		[200.]
RBSC-	File - Index to U.S. coalition and	[200-]
ARC-1374-52-1-1	Lawyers for Petitioners: Coalition	
	Organization Chart	
RBSC-	File - List of members of the coalition as	[200-]
ARC-1374-52-1-2	of 21 March 1983 from P, T, E,	
RBSC-	File - Understanding Log Exports. A	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-3	Commonsense look at the facts and	
	fiction.	
RBSC-	File - Exchange Rates and Softwood	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-4	Lumber Trade	1703
RBSC-	File - Exchange Rates and Softwood	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-5	Lumber Trade	1703
	1	
RBSC-	File - Below-Cost Timber Sales.	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-6		
RBSC-	File - Georgia-Pacific Corporation:	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-7	Company information	
RBSC-	File - U.S. South Future Timber	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-8	Supply. Attachment paper on Timber	
	Procurement.	
RBSC-	File - Alternative Solutions to Difficulties	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-9	Faced by U.S. Wood-Products Industries.	1,00
RBSC-	File - Impact of the Strong Dollar on	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-10	Fibre Box Shipments.	1703
RBSC-	_	1985
	File - Wood Products Promotion (World-	1983
ARC-1374-57-1-11	Wide)	1005
RBSC-	File - A Comparison of Hourly	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-12	Compensation in the Lumber and Wood	
	Products Industries of North America,	
	1982.	
RBSC-	File - A Comparison of Hourly	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-13	Compensation in the Softwood Lumber	
	and Wood Products Industries of North	
	America, 1984-1985.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Housing Starts and North	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-14	American Softwood Lumber Production	
1110 13/13/11	in 1984.	
RBSC-	File - Employment and Employee Hours	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-15	in the Softwood Lumber and Wood	1705
ARC-13/4-3/-1-13		
	Products Industries of North America,	
7766	1977 to 1984.	- 1007
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber: the Myths, The	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-16	Facts.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Under Fire in the	1985
ARC-1374-57-1-17	U.S. Market.	

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Productivity and Unit Production	1985
ARC-1374-57-2-1	Costs in the Softwood Lumber Industries	
	of the U.S. and Canada, 1977 to 1984.	
RBSC-	File - Materials Provided to the ITC by	1985
ARC-1374-57-2-2	CFIC.	1700
RBSC-	File - A Threat to American Housing,	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-1	Industries and Jobs: The `Removal	1783
ARC-13/4-3/-3-1		
	Right" Provision of the Natural Resource	
PDGG	Subsidy Bill	1005
RBSC-	File - Basic Facts About U.S. and	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-2	Canadian Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Trade Policy and the B.	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-3	C. Forest Industry.	
RBSC-	File - A Competitive Assessment of the	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-4	U.S. Solid Wood Products Industry	
RBSC-	File - Equal Access to Markets: A U.S.	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-5	Goal. An Interview with Clayton Yeutter,	
	U.S. Trade Representative. Excerpt from	
	"Economic Impact"	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Supply	1985
ARC-1374-57-3-6	Demand: World Overview.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-58-1	File - CFIC Reports and Attachments 111	1986
	- #127 (2 files)	
RBSC-	File - Forest Products Trade Between	1986
ARC-1374-58-2-1	Maine and Eastern Canada: Trends,	1700
ARC-13/4-30-2-1	Perceptions, and Research Needs.	
	Presented at: the Maine/Canadian Trade	
	Conference "Resource Economies in	
DDCC	Emerging Free Trade".	1006
RBSC-	File - Facts, Perceptions and Research	1986
ARC-1374-58-2-2	Needs for a Sustained Quebec / Maine Timber Trade. Presented at: the Maine /	
	Canadian Trade Conference, on Resource	
	Economies in Emerging Free Trade. Jan	
DDGG	9-10, 1986.	1005
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Forest Products	1986
ARC-1374-58-2-3	Trade: Tragic Tensions in A Maturing	
	Market. Presented at: Resource	
	Economics in Emerging Free Trade,	
	University of Maine	
RBSC-	File - Economic Impacts of Interregional	1986
ARC-1374-58-2-4	in the Forest Products Industry During	
	the 1970's: The South and the PNW.	
RBSC-	File - Forestry The PNW's Green Future.	1986
ARC-1374-58-2-5	Prepared by Region Six Planning Policy	
	and Technical Committees	
RBSC-	File - The Impact of U.S. Imports of	1986
ARC-1374-58-3-1	Wood Shingles and Shakes from Canada	
	on U.S. Shingle and Shake Price.	
RBSC-	File - Wood Shingles Shakes:	1986
ARC-1374-58-3-2	Prehearing Brief on Behalf of Canadian	
	Respondents.	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Import Dispute Moves to	1986
ARC-1374-59-1-1	Centre Stage.	1700
1110 13/4 37-1-1	Contro Biago.	

	1/11114	Apscy folius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-1-2	File - Annual Lumber Review (1986/18/5). Lumber's Outlook Improves if Economy Stays Stable.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-1	File - Canadian Forest Industry Trade Statistics. 1985-1986.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-7	File - U.S. Forest Industry Trade Statistics. 1984-1986.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-7	File - Joint Report to CFIC Comments Relating to Petitioner's Memorandum of September 9, 1986 to the ITC of the U.S. Department of Commerce	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-7	File - Supplementary Joint Report to CFIC Cross-Boarder Comparisons of Indicated Delivered Log Costs for 1985.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-7	File - Joint Report to CFIC: Analysis of Timber Supplies for Quebec Sawmills Using U.S. Timber.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-8	File - Joint Report to CFIC: Residual Value Analysis of Stumpage Charges in Canada.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-2-9	File - End Use Estimates for the Canadian Timber Harvest, 1984-85. Prepared for CFIC.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-1	File - Government of Japan and the Government of the U.S. Concerning Trade in Semiconductor Products.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-2	File - Profitability of Selected Canadian and U.S. Forest Products Companies.'	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-3	File - A Comparison of Contractor Rates to Appraised Cost Allowance for the Coastal Region of B.C.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-4	File - Road Construction and MaintenanceB.C., Washington and Oregon.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-5	File - Comparative Costs of Private Timber and Harvested from Long-Term Tenures in B.C., Alberta, Ontario and Quebec.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-6	File - Canadian Stumpage Charges and Softwood Lumber Imports.	
RBSC- ARC-1374-59-3-7	File - U.S. Initiatives and Assistance for Industrial Development	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-64-1	File - Scribner / B.C. Log Grading Comparison Study System Design, Implementation and Testing.	1982
RBSC-ARC-1374-64-4	File - CFIC Reports	1985-1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-1-1	File - Canada's Trade Policy and the B.C. Forest Industry.	1975
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-1-2	File - GATT: Basic Instruments and Selected Documents. Protocols, decisions, reports 1978-1979.	1980

RBSC-ARC-1374-65-2-1: Leap of Faith: An abridged version of the report of the royal Commission on the Economic Union and Development Prospects for Canada

	File / item l	ist
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-2-2	File - Trade Policies for a Better Future: Proposal for Action.	1985
RBSC-	File - Canada's Trade Options in a	1985
ARC-1374-65-2-3	Turbulent World	1983
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-2-4	File - Canadian Trade Negotiations	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-1	File - The Subsidization of Natural Resources in the U.S.	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-2	File - Alternative Solutions to Difficulties Faced by US Wood-Products Industries	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-3	File - Canadian vs. U.S. Conversion Factors	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-4	File - Completing the Internal Market: White paper from the Commission to the European Council.	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-5	File - Completing the Internal Market: White paper from the Commission to the European Council.	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-6	File - Completing the Internal Market: White paper from the Commission to the European Council.	1985
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-5-7	File - New Stresses on Confederation - Diverging regional economies.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-6-1	File - The US Softwood Lumber Industry and Canadian Imports.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-6-2	File - Canadian Stumpage Charges and Softwood Lumber Imports. Appendix I.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-7-1	File - GATT Helping the World to Grow	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-7-2	File - The World Our Market. Canada, GATT and The Uruguay Round.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-8-1	File - Aide-memoire -Nature of the Canadian Forest Industries -The Issue of Intrinsic Value -Legal Aspects of the Preliminary Determination of the Softwood Lumber Investigation	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-8-2	File - Supplementary Joint Report to CFIC: Comments on U.S. Dept. Of Commerce Oct. 1986 Preliminary Determination.	1986
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-8-3	File - Overview and compilation of U.S. Trade Statutes	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-8-4	File - Bridging the Gap: Trade Laws in the Canadian-US Negotiation.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-11-1	File - The United States and Canada: The Quest for Free Trade.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-65-11-2	File - Submission to House of Commons Legislative Committee on Bill C-37. Act respecting the imposition of a charge on the export of certain softwood lumber	1987

RBSC-ARC-1374-66-1-1: Canadian Public Timber Pricing in the Great Subsidy Debate

Date: 1987 (date of creation)

	File / item l	list
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-1-2	File - Response to Ministry of Forests and Lands Discussion Paper Entitled: Proposed Changes to BC Timber Pricing System. Presented to Deloitte Haskins and Sells prepared by COFI	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-1-3	File - Stumpage Refund Program Quebec Stumpage Rebate System for Lumber Export TaxRebate Issues - Questions and Clarification Requests for the Government of Canada Relating to the Competitive Value Pricing Method of the Province of B.CMechanics of Rebate.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-1-4	File - Bill Vander Zalm became an ally of the U.S. lumber barons and Pat Carney was forced to retreat: Stumped	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-1-5	File - Proposed Changes to B.C.'s Timber Pricing System. Submission to Hon. Bill Vander Zalm.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-3-1	File - Stumbling Toward a US-Canada Free Trade Agreement.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-3-3	File - The Softwood Lumber Decision of 1986: Broadening the Nature of U.S. Administered Protection.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-3-4	File - Below-Cost Sales: Rocky Mountain Perspective.	1987
RBSC- ARC-1374-66-3-5	File - B.C. Consultations on the Canada/ US Bilateral Trade Negotiations. Report to the minister of economic Development	1987

		Tipocy Torico.
RBSC-	File - New Directions for Forest Policy in	1987
ARC-1374-66-3-6	B.C.	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Forest Service Comparative	1987
ARC-1374-66-3-7	Value Timber Pricing	
RBSC-	File - Concluding the Canada-US Free	1987
ARC-1374-66-3-8	Trade Negotiations. (TradeTrend)	
RBSC-	File - US Trade Legislation Proposals.	1987
ARC-1374-66-3-9	Comparative summary of House and	
	Senate Trade Reform Bills	
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-4	File - Canada - US Free Trade	1987
	Agreement (FTA): Overview	1,001
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-5	File - Canada-US Trade Negotiations: A	1987
RBSC 711C 137 60 3	Chronology.	1707
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-7	File - Canada - US Free Trade	1987
KBSC-ARC-13/4-00-/	Agreement: The Regions.	1707
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-8	File - Canada - US Free Trade	1987
RBSC-ARC-13/4-00-8		1907
DDGC 4DC 1274 66 0	Agreement: Issues	1007
RBSC-ARC-1374-66-9	File - Preliminary Transcript of the	1987
	Canada-US Free Trade Agreement -	
PRGG	elements of the agreement.	4005
RBSC-	File - Benefits of the Canada - US Free	1987
ARC-1374-66-10	trade Agreement.	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement:	1987
ARC-1374-66-11-1	Synopsis.	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free Trade	1987
ARC-1374-66-11-2	Agreement. Summary elaborations and	
	clarifications to the elements of the	
	agreement as reflected in the legal text of	
	the FTA between Canada and the US	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement:	1987
ARC-1374-66-14-1	Tariff Schedule of the United States.	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement:	1987
ARC-1374-66-15	Tariff of Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement:	1987
ARC-1374-66-16	An economic assessment.	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free Trade Agreement	1987
ARC-1374-66-17-1	Preliminary Review	
RBSC-	File - US-Canada Free Trade Agreement.	1987
ARC-1374-66-17-2		
RBSC-	File - Free Trade Forum: "Implications	1987
ARC-1374-66-19-1	for British Columbia Economy"	
RBSC-	File - Province of B.C. Presentation to	1987
ARC-1374-66-19-2	the U.S. Government	1701
RBSC-	File - Business and Trade Policy The	1987
ARC-1374-66-21-1	structure of Canada's new private sector	1701
1110 13/4 00 21-1	advisory system.	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free Trade Agreement;	1987
ARC-1374-66-21-2	A report to the HOC Standing Committee	1701
/MC-13/7-00-21-2	on External Affairs and International	
	Trade on the Elements of the Agreement	
	tabled in the HOC on Oct.5/87.	
RBSC-	File - Canada's Trade Statistics.	1987
	The - Canada's Trade Statistics.	170/
ARC-1374-66-21-3	Ella Canada HC E T 1 A	1007
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free Trade Agreement:	1987
ARC-1374-66-21-4	A preliminary analysis.	

RBSC-	File - Liberals Release Minority Report	1987
ARC-1374-66-21-5	on the Mulroney Trade Deal.	
RBSC-	File - Canada and The Uruguay Round	1988
ARC-1374-66-22-1	of Multilateral Trade Negotiations:	
	Background Material.	
RBSC-	File - The Northern Interior of B.C. is	1988
ARC-1374-66-22-2	Facing a Serious Problem	
RBSC-	File - Free Trade Free Canada: How free	1988
ARC-1374-66-22-3	trade will make Canada Stronger	
RBSC-	File - The Canada-US Free Trade	1988
ARC-1374-66-22-4	Agreement: The Canadian Perspective	1,00
RBSC-	File - The Free Trade Agreement: Impact	1988
ARC-1374-66-22-5	on British Columbia	1700
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-1	and the Forest Products Sector.	1700
		1000
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-2	and Canadian Consumers	1000
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-3	and industry	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-4	and Women	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-5	and Fisheries	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-6	and Minerals and Metals	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-7	and Agriculture	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-1-8	and Energy.	1700
RBSC-	File - Assessment of Free Trade	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-1	Agreement Forecasts Income Gains,	1900
ARC-13/4-0/-2-1	More jobs	
DDCC	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	1000
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free trade Agreement:	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-2	1-low Canadian Companies are	
	responding.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Trade Law and Policy	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-3	Series #11 The U.SCanada Lumber	
	Agreement: Past as Prologue.	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free Trade Agreement:	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-4	Now does it affect you?	
RBSC-	File - The Free Trade Picture: Are you in	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-5	it?	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free trade Agreement:	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-6	Questions and answers based on the legal	
	text.	
RBSC-	File - It's a Bad Deal for British	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-7	Columbia: An analysis of the impact of	
	Canada-US Free Trade Agreement in	
	B.C	
RBSC-	File - Status of Trade Bill Conference	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-8	and Free Trade Agreement	1700
RBSC-	File - US -Canada Free Trade	1988
		1700
ARC-1374-67-3-1	Agreement: Review of Tariff Removal.	
	Summary of the US-Canada Free Trade	
	Agreement Business America	

RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free Trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-3-3		
RBSC-	File - GATT activities 1987.	1988
ARC-1374-67-3-4		
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free trade Agreement:	1988
ARC-1374-67-3-5	Offensive strategies - targeting the US	
	market	
RBSC-	File - The Free Trade Agreementmean	1988
ARC-1374-67-3-6	toand to Canada? An independent	
	analysis.	
RBSC-	File - Assessing the Canada-US Free	1988
ARC-1374-67-3-7	Trade Agreement.	
RBSC-	File - Multilateral Trade Negotiations	1988
ARC-1374-67-4-1	- The Uruguay Round: Tariff and trade	
	data on forestry products.	
RBSC-	File - The Uruguay Round of Multilateral	1988
ARC-1374-67-4-2	Trade Negotiations: A B.C. Perspective	
RBSC-	File - The GATT Negotiations 1986-90:	1988
ARC-1374-67-5-1	Origins, Issues & Prospects	

RBSC-ARC-1374-67-5-2: Western Province Trade Ministers Working Group on the Multilateral Trade Negotiation (MTN). Perspectives on MTN natural resource based products negotiations and issues

Date: 1988 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-5-3	File - Community Strategy and Action Programme for Forestry Sector.	1988
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-6-1	File - The BC Interior Plywood Industry	1988
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-6-2	File - Outcome of Montreal Ministerial Meetings	1988
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-6-3	File - The Uruguay Round of Multilateral Trade Negotiations. B.C consultations with the private sector.	1988
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-7-1	File - Past, Present and future Forest Management Agreements in Ontario.	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-7-2	File - Revising the Stumpage System and Terminating the MOU.	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-7-3	File - Forest Industry Sees Crisis in Mill Closures.	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-7-4	File - The Czar of Brussels: Building the Euro-Empire of 1992 - Jacques Delors.	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-7-5	File - Business Perspectives on the Economy: Europe 1992: The Single Market Programme and Canadian Business	1989
RBSC- ARC-1374-67-7-6	File - The Study of Silviculture Treatment Costs Under the New Forest Management System	1989

250 11110 107.	1,11110	ripsey fonds.
RBSC-	File - Free Trade in a Global Economy	1989
ARC-1374-67-7-7	(TradeTrends)	1000
RBSC-	File - Business Concerns About	1989
ARC-1374-67-7-8	Implementing the Free trade Agreement	
RBSC-	File - 1992 Implications of a Single	1989
ARC-1374-67-7-9	European Market. Part 1 Effects on	
	Europe. Executive summary.	
RBSC-	File - Forest Management in British	1989
ARC-1374-67-7-10	Columbia - Forest land base - Misc.	
	Articles	
RBSC-	File - The General Agreement on Tariffs	1989
ARC-1374-67-8-1	and Trade (GATT): The Uruguay Round.	1707
RBSC-	File - Province of B.C. Procedures for	1989
ARC-1374-67-8-2		1909
ARC-13/4-0/-8-2	Export of Timber: Timber not subject to	
Pres	section 135 of the Forest Act (part 12)	1000
RBSC-	File - Canada and the United States: A	1989
ARC-1374-67-9-1	portrait of two nations	
RBSC-	File - Western Trade Objectives: Report	1989
ARC-1374-67-9-2	of the Western Ministers Responsible	
	for MTN to the Premiers of BC, Alberta,	
	Saskatchewan and Manitoba.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Export Tax	1989
ARC-1374-67-9-3		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Strategy	1989
ARC-1374-67-10-1	, and the same of	
RBSC-	File - How to Make the FTA Work:	1989
ARC-1374-67-10-2	Implementing the Dispute Settlement	1707
7 HC 1374 07 10 2	Measures and the Subsidies Code.	
RBSC-	File - The Impact of Rent Collection and	1989
ARC-1374-67-10-3	Public Management Practices on Natural	1909
ARC-13/4-0/-10-3		
PRCC	Resource Industries in Canada	1000
RBSC-	File - Action Plan for Influencing the	1989
ARC-1374-67-10-4	Canadian Government.	
RBSC-	File - Government of Canada Comments	1989
ARC-1374-67-10-5	with regard to CVD: Notice of proposed	
	rule-making and request for public	
	comment.	
RBSC-	File - Intelligence and Fact Finding	1989
ARC-1374-67-11		
RBSC-	File - Action Plan Process	1989
ARC-1374-67-12-1		
RBSC-	File - Assessing the FTA: Design of a	1989
ARC-1374-67-12-2	framework	
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-1	File - Forest Products Industry B.C.	1990
1250 1110 1571 00 1	1986/87188189190/91 Forest Products	
	Survey 1988/89/90	
RBSC-	File - Report on United States. Trade	1990
ARC-1374-68-2-1	Barriers and Unfair Trade Practices.	1//0
	l .	1000
RBSC-	File - British Columbia and Europe:	1990
ARC-1374-68-2-2	Towards 1992	1000
RBSC-	File - Europe 1992 and Canada (folder	1990
ARC-1374-68-2-3	with misc papers)	
RBSC-	File - 1992 Implications of a Single	1990
ARC-1374-68-2-4	European Market: Forest Products	

	WIIKC	1 0
RBSC- ARC-1374-68-3-1	File - Timber Sale Program Information Reporting System (TSPIRS): A Description	1990
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Free Trade Agreement:	1990
ARC-1374-68-3-2	Implementation	1770
		1000
RBSC-	File - CFIC Encouraging Forest	1990
ARC-1374-68-3-3	Regeneration and Economic Viability.	1000
RBSC-	File - TSPIRS Its application to Canada	1990
ARC-1374-68-4-1	Preliminary Comments	
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-5	File - Early Termination of the MOU	1990
	on a Basis which Minimizes the risk of	
	Retaliatory Measures	
RBSC-	File - Risk Assessment	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-1		
RBSC-	File - Talking Points for Industry	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-2	Advisors	
RBSC-	File - COFI/Softwood II	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-3		
RBSC-	File - International Trade Minister	1990
ARC-1374-68-6-4	Crosbie Disappointed by US Trade	1990
7 INC 1374 00 0 4	Action on Beer.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-68-7	File - Report on Softwood Lumber	1990
KDSC-ARC-1374-00-7	Markets: A component of softwood	1770
	lumber value added study North	
DDCC	American producing regions.	1000
RBSC-	File - Prime Minister Announces	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-1	Appointment of New Chief of State -	
	Norman Spector as Chief of Staff.	
RBSC-	File - MOU Activities: Third quarter	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-2	1990 assessment	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber exports from the	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-3	province of Alberta.	
RBSC-	File - Further Study of Interior Stumpage	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-4	Rates Initiated	
RBSC-	File - Points of Appraisal Policies -	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-5	Discussion paper. MOF policy.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Value Added	1990
ARC-1374-68-8-6	Analysis Report: A comparison of the	
	investment in representative sawmills in	
	the U.S. and Canada	
RBSC-	File - Report on Forestry: Information kit	1990
ARC-1374-68-9-1	on the softwood lumber tariff MOU.	
RBSC-	File - Analysis of Selected Legal Issues	1990
ARC-1374-68-9-2	Under US CVD Law.	
RBSC-	File - An Estimate of the Timber	1990
ARC-1374-68-9-3	Resources and the Potential Fibre	1//0
1110 13/1 00 / 3	Contributions from Private Woodlands in	
	B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Free to Grow Reforestation	1990
ARC-1374-68-10-1	Standards and Implementation Strategy	1770
		1000
RBSC-	File - GATT Negotiations and	1990
ARC-1374-68-10-2	Coniferous Quota.	1000
RBSC- ARC-1374-68-10-3	File - Definition of a Subsidy.	1990
	1	

		Tipsey Tolids.
RBSC-	File - MTN - Japan's Position on the	1990
ARC-1374-68-12-1	GATT Rules and Disciplines and other	
	papers - Negotiation Group on natural	
	Resource-based Prod.	
DDCC	I .	1000
RBSC-	File - 1992 Implications of a Single	1990
ARC-1374-68-12-2	European Market: Financial Services	
RBSC-	File - Zero Tariff Coalition (file	1990
ARC-1374-68-12-3	containing misc. papers)	
RBSC-	File - Draft Text on Subsidies and	1990
ARC-1374-68-12-4	Countervailing Measures. (File contains	
	misc. Papers)	
RBSC-	File - 1992 Implications of a Single	1990
ARC-1374-68-13	European Market: Overview.	1//0
		1000
RBSC-	File - Europe 1992 - Working Group	1990
ARC-1374-68-14-1	Report on European Economic and	
	Monetary Union	
RBSC-	File - Europe 1992 - Working Group	1990
ARC-1374-68-14-2	Report on Financial Services	
RBSC-	File - Europe 1992: Canada-European	1990
ARC-1374-68-14-3	Community 1992 and related issues	
RBSC-	File - The State of Timber Supply- Is the	1990
ARC-1374-68-14-4	nation appropriately positioned for the	-//~
ARC-1374-00-14-4	21st Century	
DDGG	-	1000
RBSC-	File - MOU Situation Report	1990
ARC-1374-68-14-5		
RBSC-	File - Enhanced Free Trade by Removing	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-1	Lumber Export Tax.	
RBSC-	File - MOF: New Initiative to Maintain	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-2	Interior Forest Industry Jobs.	
RBSC-	File - Trade Law Implications of	1990
ARC-1374-68-15-3	Terminating Softwood Lumber MOU	
7 HC 137 1 00 13 3	(section 301)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-1	File - The Fair Trade Fraud: How	1991
KBSC-ARC-1374-09-1		1991
	Congress pillages the consumer and	
	decimates American competition	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Appraisal Information	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-1	Paper No.l. Comparative value timber	
	pricing.	
RBSC-	File - Statement of Revenues and	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-2	expenses form Timber Sales in Quebec,	
	Ontario, Alberta and British Columbia	
RBSC-	File - An Investigation of the	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-3	Relationship Between the Canadian-	
1110 1317 07-2-3	U.S. Exchange Rate and Canada's Share	
	of the U.S. Softwood Lumber Market.	
DDGG	Executive Summary.	1001
RBSC-	File - An In-depth Analysis of Unit	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-7	Production Costs for Twenty-Four	
	Efficient Softwood Sawmills in 1988.	
RBSC-	File - Introduction of the Comparative	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-5	Value Timber Pricing Regime Pursuant	
	to Softwood Lumber MOU	
RBSC-	File - 1990 Replacement Value of	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-6	Stumpage, Royalty, and Silvicultural	
13/10/20	Increases.	
	mercases.	

1250 11110 1071		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Wood Products: How Far Down is	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-7	Down?	
RBSC-	File - FSAC Softwood Lumber Report.	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-8		
RBSC-	File - Mosbacher Assures Lawmaker of	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-9	Commitment to Forest Products Trade.	
RBSC-	File - Introduction of the Comparative	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-10	Value Timber pricing Regime Pursuant	
11110 1371 05 2 10	to the Softwood Lumber MOU.	
RBSC-	File - Changes to Contractor Clause	1991
ARC-1374-69-2-11	Regulation and Timber Harvesting	1991
ARC-13/4-09-2-11	Contract Regulation	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Industrial Outlook for Wood	1991
1		1991
ARC-1374-69-4-1	Products 1991.	1001
RBSC-	File - Ernst & Young Subsidy: Talking	1991
ARC-1374-69-4-2	Notes.	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Stumpage Revenues and	1991
ARC-1374-69-4-3	Expenditures for 1989-1990.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-5	File - "Kill the Tax" ad for the Thunder	1991
	Bay newspaper.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-69-4	File - Canada/U.S. Plywood Issues	1991
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Update	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-1		
RBSC-	File - COFI Victoria Report. Cabinet	1991
ARC-1374-69-5-2	Shuffle.	
RBSC-	File - When will the Federal Government	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-1	act to terminate the Canada-U.S. MOU	1771
7 HC 137 1 05 0 1	on softwood lumber?	
RBSC-	File - An Analysis of Subsidies to Public	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-2	Sector Timber: US District No.1	1771
RBSC-	File - Anne E. Brunsdale was appointed	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-3	by President Bush as Chairman of the	1991
ARC-13/4-09-0-3	U.S. International Trade Commission.	
RBSC-	File - Extension of Fast Track Procedures	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-4	Wins Congressional Approval.	1991
	11	1001
RBSC-	File - An Assessment of the B.C. Forest	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-5	Resources commission Report: "the	
DDGG	Future of Our Forests"	1001
RBSC-	File - U.SCanadian Pork case	1991
ARC-1374-69-7-1		1001
RBSC-	File - Pork - Papers pertaining to dispute	1991
ARC-1374-69-7-2	settlement proceedings in the Canada-US	
	port dispute	
RBSC-	File - The Situation of Canada's Forest	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-6	Products Industry Address to the Senate	
	by Senator R.J. Perrault	
RBSC-	File - Debate of the Senate - re Pat	1991
ARC-1374-69-8-1	Carney's response to Senator Perrault on	
	Forest Products Industry	
RBSC-	File - A Review of "Managing B.C.'s	1991
ARC-1374-69-8-2	Forest Resources: Structural Alternatives,	
	Financial Considerations and Valuation	
	and Valuation Estimates"	
RBSC-	File - Termination of the Softwood	1991
ARC-1374-69-8-3	Lumber MOU	
L	·	

	ripsey fonds.
File - Review of Section VII of Canadian	1991
West Capital (CWC) for the MOF.	
File - Free Trade in Retrospect	1991
File - "Keeping up the Pressure" - CFIC	1991
Strategy Issues	
File - Advance Federal Register Notice	1991
on Lumber -	
File - Keeping up the Pressure CFIC	1991
Strategy Issues	
File - CFIC Board List	1991
File - Analysis of Changes in Softwood	1991
Lumber Production Consumption in	
North America, by Region 1987 -1991.	
File - Forest Industry Constituencies	1991
File - Comparison of 1991 Draft	1991
and Final CVD Questionnaires from	
CommerceCertain Softwood Lumber	
Products from CanadaIndividual	
Company Questionnaires.	
File - Mill Closures/Reopenings/	1991
Announcements. Oregon, Washington,	
Idaho, Montana and California	
	1991
	1991
1	
	1991
_	
	1991
File - Industry Outlook: Forest Products.	1991
	1001
File - Export Charge Licensees Receiving Exclusion	1991
Limologica	
	File - Review of Section VII of Canadian West Capital (CWC) for the MOF. File - Free Trade in Retrospect File - Weeping up the Pressure" - CFIC Strategy Issues File - Advance Federal Register Notice on Lumber - File - Keeping up the Pressure CFIC Strategy Issues File - CFIC Board List File - Analysis of Changes in Softwood Lumber Production Consumption in North America, by Region 1987 -1991. File - Forest Industry Constituencies File - Comparison of 1991 Draft and Final CVD Questionnaires from CommerceCertain Softwood Lumber Products from CanadaIndividual Company Questionnaires. File - Mill Closures/Reopenings/ Announcements. Oregon, Washington, Idaho, Montana and California File - Strategies for Establishing Non-Specificity File - Attachment to Application for Disclosure of business Proprietary Information under Administrative Protective Order Inv. No. 701 - TA-312 Softwood Lumber from Canada File - Information sent to Price Waterhouse re: Log Export Restrictions - Customs and Trade Act of 1990 -Exports of Unprocessed timber File - CFIC Draft Comments on Section 301 Investigation - Draft Letter Encouraging Section 301 Comments File - Industry Outlook: Forest Products.

Collection RBSC-ARC-1374-70-11-1: Respondent's Responses to Questions of Staff re: Random

Date: 1991 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-11-2	File - Report on Forestry	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-12-1	File - The Canada-US Softwood Lumber Dispute	1991

		1 2
RBSC-	File - GDP Sectorial Comparisons and	1991
ARC-1374-70-12-2	Foreign Data	
RBSC-	File - Free Trade: Year Three - Put to the	1991
ARC-1374-70-13	test	
RBSC-	File - BC Will Continue to fight	1991
ARC-1374-70-14-1	Softwood Lumber Duty, Minister	
RBSC-	File - Trade Wars Lumber On	1991
ARC-1374-70-14-2		
RBSC-	File - ITC Vote Not Consistent with	1991
ARC-1374-70-14-3	Facts -CVD III Inv. Supp. Deficiency	
	Questionnaire -CVD III "Travelling	
	Politicians" -CVD III "Company	
	Exclusion Application"	
RBSC-	File - Request for Exemption of the	1991
ARC-1374-70-14-4	Province of B.C.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-1	File - Notes from Jan - June 1992	1992
RBSC-	File - Trade: Why Bother?	1992
ARC-1374-71-2-1	, and a second	
RBSC-	File - North American Free Trade	1992
ARC-1374-71-2-2	Agreement (NAFTA) - NAFTA (Errata)	
	- Tariff Schedule of Canada (Errata)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-3	File - CFIC Reports #32 to #50	1992
RBSC-	File - End Use Estimates for the	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-1	Softwood ad Hardwood Timber Harvests	
	from Crown Land in British Columbia,	
	the Prairie Provinces, Ontario and	
	Quebec in Fiscal Year 1988-89 -Agenda	
	for Jan 10/92 Meeting regarding Simons	
RBSC-	File - H.A. Simons End Use Study and	1992
ARC-1374-71-6-2	Wesley Rickard/H.A. Simons Mill	
	Consumption Study	
RBSC-	File - Customs Issues - Papers (1)	1992
ARC-1374-71-7-8	Feb.1992 - Sept. 1992 Customs Issues -	
	Papers (II) June - Dec. 1992 -1993.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-7	File - Company Exclusions -Certain	1992
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-8	File - Bonding Requirements After an	1992
	Affirmative Preliminary Determination	
RBSC-	File - Adding Value to Wood:	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-1	Implications from Canada-US Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Observations on Log Export	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-2	Restrictions and CVD Competitive	
RBSC-	File - Submission to The International	1992
ARC-1374-71-9-3	Trade Commission of the U.S. re: the	
	imposition of a CVD on softwood	
	lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Fees and "Distortion of	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-1	the Market Process" paper	
RBSC-	File - Spare That Tree!	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-2		

RBSC-ARC-1374-71-10-3: Impact of Stumpage on Prices and trade Flows in Forest Products

Date: 1992 (date of creation)

	File / item list		
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-1	File - Exhibits	1992	
RBSC-	File - Comparison of Coalition	1992	
ARC-1374-72-7-1	Calculations with Commerce Notice		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Interim	1992	
ARC-1374-72-7-2	Assessment of the Case		
RBSC-	File - B.C. Stumpage Trends	1992	
ARC-1374-72-7-3			
RBSC-	File - U.S. Industry Demonstrates	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-1	Enormous Canadian Timber Subsidy		
RBSC-	File - Ten year review of financial data	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-2	relating to the pulp and paper		
RBSC-	File - Public Relations Materials	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-3			
RBSC-	File - The Political Economy of	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-4	Protectionism: Tariffs and Retaliation		
RBSC-	File - CFIC Political Activities Misc.	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-5	Info		
RBSC-	File - Canada Political and Economic	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-6	Outlook		
RBSC-	File - Report on NFPA re involvement	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-7	with Coalition - Memo re: Rick Franko's		
	report on a recent NFPA Board of		
RBSC-	File - Comments on the Draft Written	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-8	Submission		
RBSC-	File - Proposed Modifications to ITC	1992	
ARC-1374-72-2-8	Questionnaires		
RBSC-	File - Analysis of Changes in Softwood	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-1	Lumber Production		
RBSC-	File - Coalition Propaganda	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-2			
RBSC-	File - A Review of the North American	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-3	Lumber Market		
RBSC-	File - Treatment of Bonds and Cash	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-4	Deposits After Entry of a Final CVD		
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-6	File - Timber Supply Outlook in Canada	1992	
	- prepared for WWPA		
RBSC-	File - Papers: -Softwood Lumber Case:	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-5	Canada Objects -Softwood Lumber from		
	Canada: The U.S.Double Standard -		
	Canadian Lumber Does Not Injure the		
	U.SComparing the U.S. and Canadian		
	Forest-Management Systems: Same		
	problems -different solution		
RBSC-	File - Media & Government Relations	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-6	Activity		
RBSC-	File - Bonding Requirements After a	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-7	CVD Duty Order		
RBSC-	File - Quarterly Earnings After Taxes -	1992	
ARC-1374-72-3-8	fourth quarter 1991		
RBSC-	File - CFIC - Political Activities -	1992	
ARC-1374-72-6-1	Information Factsheet		

RBSC-	File - Background piece Potential	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-7	Assistance from Champion	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Case: Canada	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-3	ObjectsChronology of Events	
	Regarding U.S. Actions Against	
	Canadian Softwood Lumber Industry	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Timeline:	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-4	Preliminary Determination on Subsidy 5	
	March Final Subsidy Determination 19	
	May 1992 Final Injury Determination 3	
	July 1992	
RBSC-	File - Coming Up Short for Canadian	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-5	Exporters?: An Analysis of the New Text	
	of the Subsidies-C VD Procedures of the	
	GATT	
RBSC-	File - Coalition's Affidavits from their	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-6	recent log export brief	
RBSC-	File - CFIC re: preliminary determination	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-7	on subsidies in softwood lumber CVD-	
	talking points	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Industrial Outlook `92	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-8	"Wood Products" Lumber Commentary	
	Summary	
RBSC-	File - Summary of CFIC Political	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-9	Activities Feb.17-28,'92	
RBSC-	File - Sample of Special CVD Bond	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-1		
RBSC-	File - Questions About duty Abound	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-2	Random Lengths	
RBSC-	File - Canada. House of commons	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-3	Debates Canada Box	
RBSC-	File - The CVD Subsidy Decision	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-4	Madison's	
RBSC-	File - Suspension of Liquidation	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-5		
RBSC-	File - Lumber III: Why is this happening	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-1	- Presented to the 20th Annual Forest	
	Industries' Clinic and Show	
RBSC-	File - What's Wrong With the U.S.	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-2	Position on Canadian Softwood Lumber	
	- The Commerce Dept. Ignored the law,	
	the facts and precedent to come up with	
	its preliminary decision on subsidy	
RBSC-	File - Northeastern Senators Position on	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-3	Baucus-Packwood Letter	
RBSC-	File - Has the Environmental Pendulum	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-4	Swung too Far?	
RBSC-	File - RE State-Trading Enterprises	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-5		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber	
ARC-1374-72-8-6		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-72-8-6		
RBSC-	File - White House Thinking on	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-1	Softwood Lumber	

RBSC-	File - Forest Liquidation in the US and	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-2	Lumber War (historical perspective	
RBSC-	File - Wood Products: The Crunch Has	1992
ARC-1374-72-9-3	Begun	
RBSC-	File - National Association Conference	1992
ARC-1374-72-10-1	Delegates -vote to Oppose Canadian	
	Lumber Duty	

Collection RBSC-ARC-1374-72-10-2: Top 25 Lumber Producers in B.C. 1990

Date: 1992 (date of creation)

T191 / ** 1* **			
File / item list			
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-3	File - Canadian Stumpage Exhibits	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-4	File - British Columbia Criticizes American CVD Dea1	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-5	File - Governor Andrus of Portland Oregon, has joined B.C.'s Mike Harcourt in criticizing a decision by the USDC re log exports	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-6	File - BC Public Affairs Material - Wexler Group	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-7	File - Canadian Log Export Issue -Press Conference Agenda April 9, 92.	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-8	File - Softwood Lumber - GATT Challenges to U.S. Log Export Restrictions	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-9	File - Zirnhelt in Ottawa on NAFTA, Beer, Trade Issues		
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-10-10	File - Softwood Lumber and the Chapter Nineteen Panel Review Process	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-1	File - Attachment III-1 William D. Nordhaus, Analysis of Preliminary Determination on Softwood Lumber	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-2	File - The Government of Canada and the Government of Albert submits TSPIRS information for Alberta Well, Gotshal & Manges	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-3	File - Draft affidavit regarding the futures market. Steptoe & Johnson Esserman, Susan	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-4	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada DOC Ontario Verification Report Hogan & Harston	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-5	File - Exploiting National Returns to Log Export Resources for the Future	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-6	File - Scenario Overview Commerce Hearings -to Canadian Legal Counsel in Wash. Specificity, Joint Preferentiality, Log Exports Canada. External Affairs Wright, R.G.	1992	
RBSC- ARC-1374-72-11-7	File - Gov't ,Ontario, Gov't Alberta, Miller Western, Newsprint, Zeidler,	1992	

XDSC-ARC-1374	IVIIKC	Apsey lollus.
	Kootenay, Federal Gov't, Les Produits	
	Forestier, Carrier & Begin, J. A.	
	Fontaine, ISPIRS-related issues - Albert	
	Cost Report and Cost Report Quebec.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-2	File - Canada-US Trade Relations	1992
RBSC-	File - B.C. Forest Industry Statistical	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-1	Tables	
RBSC-	File - Customs Valuation Issues	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-2	The Customs unument issues	
RBSC-	File - The Canada-U.S. FTA: A Canadian	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-3	Perspective presented to the International	1,7,2
	Credit Assn. Portland.	
RBSC-	File - Misc. papers regarding U.S.	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-4	Softwood Decision Flawed	1772
RBSC-	File - Calculation of the country-wide	1992
ARC-1374-73-3-5	rate for stumpage programs	1992
RBSC-	File - USDOC Final Determination -	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-1		1992
	misc. Papers clippings	1002
RBSC-	File - USDC Final Determination	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-2		1002
RBSC-	File - FTA Panels on softwood Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-73-4-4		
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-5	File - B.C. Timber Volumes Harvested	1992
	by District COFI Statistical Tables	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-6	File - Agenda(s)	1992
RBSC-	File - Customs Instructions	1992
ARC-1374-73-9-1		
RBSC-	File - Coalition Press Conference	1992
ARC-1374-73-9-2	- material complaints of the NDP	
	Communications Network	
RBSC-	File - U.S. CVD Duty Order- published	1992
ARC-1374-73-9-3	July 13 in the US Federal Register	
RBSC-	File - Re: Magnesium	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-1		
RBSC-	File - Description of the FTA Chapter 19	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-2	process	-// -
RBSC-	File - NAFTA : The NFATA Manual	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-1	The first the first plantage	
RBSC-	File - USA Constitutional Challenge:	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-2	FTA Chapter 19	1//2
RBSC-	File - Consensus Report on the	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-3	Constitution - Charlottetown	1//2
RBSC-	File - National Political Economic Scene	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-3	The - National Folitical Economic Scene	1774
	File Definition of Wester, 1, 11, 11	1002
RBSC-	File - Definition of "Subsidy" in	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-4	International Trade Law	1002
RBSC-	File - Appeal of Commerce Final	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-5	Determination: Main Arguments Raised	
	in Canada Chapter 19	
RBSC-	File - Speaking points on the softwood	1992
ARC-1374-73-12-6	lumber dispute	
	LEila Hadata an Caftana d Lamban Casa	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-73-13-1	File - Update on Softwood Lumber Case	1992

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - NAFTA: Canadian Environmental	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-2	Review	
RBSC-	File - Request for Extension in ITC Panel	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-1	Review	
RBSC-	File - The GATT, Protectionism and	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-3	Continentalism: A New International	
	Trading Order?	
RBSC-	File - Clarification of U.S. Customs	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-4	Application of the CVD	1992
RBSC-	File - US Federal Register rc; Export of	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-3	unprocessed timber from public lands in	1772
ARC-1374-73-13-3	Washington state	
RBSC-		1992
	File - "Coalition" Challenge to panel	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-3	jurisdiction	1000
RBSC-	File - NAFTA: An Economic Assessment	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-5	from a Canadian Perspective	1000
RBSC-	File - NAFTA: What it Means for	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-6	Investors in Canada	
RBSC-	File - Update on Customs Sect. 301	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-4	Issues	
RBSC-	File - "Malicious Harassment or	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-5	Legitimate Self-Defence Recent USA-	
	Canada Trade Actions	
RBSC-	File - Resumes of five panellists for ITC	1992
ARC-1374-73-14-6	Panel	
RBSC-	File - Appointment of Prof. Michael	1992
ARC-1374-73-15-1	Reisman to the FTA Subsidy Panel to	
	Replace Barry Carter	
RBSC-	File - Report on Forestry - softwood	1992
ARC-1374-73-15-2	Lumber Tariff Update	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber -Timetable	1992
ARC-1374-73-15-3		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Timetable -	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-1	Notes Mike Apsey	1773
RBSC-	File - Changes to the Dunkel Draft Chpt.	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-2	On Antidumping and CVD	1773
RBSC-	File - Standard of FTA Panel Review -	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-3	Diplomatic Appointments	1773
RBSC-	File - "Where Will The Wood Come	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-4	From?"	1773
	l control of the cont	1002
RBSC-	File - Washington Diplomacy: The	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-5	Politics of Proximity	1002
RBSC-	File - NAFTA and the Environment	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-1		
RBSC-	File - NAFTA: At a glance	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-2		
RBSC-	File - NAFTA: Implementation Act -	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-3	Media Kit	
RBSC-	File - International Trade Business Plan	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-4		
RBSC-	File - U.S Measures Affecting Imports	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-5	of Softwood Lumber from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Oral Argument Time Allocation	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-6		

1250 11110 107.		7 Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-3-7	File - FTA Subsidy Panel	1993
RBSC-	File - Sovereign Citizens of Canada:	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-8	The Quebec Economy and the Clinton	1993
ARC-13/4-/4-3-6	Administration	
DDGG		1000
RBSC-	File - Al Kilpatrick named deputy	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-9	minister of international trade	
RBSC-	File - Evergreen Ranch Concerns -	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-10	Quesnel Forest District	
RBSC-	File - Housing Economics - Lumber	1993
ARC-1374-74-3-11	Crisis	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Background	1993
ARC-1374-74-4-1		
RBSC-	File - US Timber Supply Crisis Promises	1993
ARC-1374-74-4-2	Hot Markets for 1993	1//3
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Industry	1993
		1993
ARC-1374-74-5-1	Informs President Clinton, U.S. Trade	
	Representative Kantor of U.S. Support	
	for Elimination of Duty on Canadian	
	Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Draft Statement to the Subsidies	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-2	Committee 28 April	
RBSC-	File - GATT Softwood Lumber:	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-3	Canadian Intervention at Subsidies	
	Committee MTG	
RBSC-	File - Life After the Timber Summit	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-4		
RBSC-	File - Overview argument	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-5	The - Overview argument	1993
RBSC-	Eth. Consider Lember Ledveton Informs	1002
	File - Canadian Lumber Industry Informs	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-6	President Clinton, U.S. Trade Rep.	
	Kantor of U.S. Support for Elimination	
	of Duty on Softwood Lumber CFIC	
	Meeting	
RBSC-	File - Export Opportunities for Wood	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-1	Products in Japan Call for Customer	
	Focus	
RBSC-	File - Summary of DOC Panel Decision	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-2	FTA	
RBSC-	File - Logistics for DOC Panel Decision	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-3	The Boghswes for B o o Tumor B constant	
RBSC-	File - Panels remands the Final	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-4	Determination to Commerce -de facto	1//3
ANC-13/4-/4-0-4		
PDGG	specificity	1002
RBSC-	File - Binational Panel Orders Sweeping	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-5	Reconsideration of softwood Lumber	
	Decision re: Flaws in Commerce's	
	subsidy determination	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Historical	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-6	Background	
RBSC-	File - High Quality Forestry: An	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-7	Alternative for Management of National	
	Forest Lands in Western Oregon and	
	Western Washington	
	11 Colorii 11 dolliligioli	

		ripsey fonds.
RBSC-	File - "Assessment of Pricemaking forces	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-8	in the U.S. Softwood Lumber Markets"	1002
RBSC- ARC-1374-74-6-9	File - RE: USA-92-1904-01) Notice of	1993
ARC-13/4-/4-0-9	Motion for Rehearing by the Government of Quebec, QLMA and CLMA	
RBSC-	File - Mechanisms for Negotiations	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-10	The - Weenamshis for Negotiations	1775
RBSC-	File - Airline Price-Fixing Settlement	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-11	The Thirms Thee Traing Settlement	1773
RBSC-	File - FTA Panel Decision - Media	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-12	Reaction	
RBSC-	File - Quebec Motion filed on May 19.	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-13		
RBSC-	File - Summit Deadline Passes Without	1993
ARC-1374-74-6-14	Official Comment from Administration	
RBSC-	File - NAFTA - side agreement on	1993
ARC-1374-74-7-1	environment & labour standards	
RBSC-	File - Administrative Review papers	1993
ARC-1374-74-7-2		
RBSC-	File - Talking Points on Timber Numbers	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-1		
RBSC-	File - The Forest Plan - for a sustainable	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-2	economy	
RBSC-	File - North American Free Trade	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-3	Softwood Lumber: The Lasting	
RBSC-	Resolution File - Binational Panel Rejects Ruling	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-4	Against Canadian Lumber Imports	1993
RBSC-	File - FTA Panel Decision - Injury	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-5	The - ITAT and Decision - Injury	1775
RBSC-	File - Summary of Issues and Panel	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-6	Decision	1775
RBSC-	File - Binational Panel Unanimously	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-7	Delivers Second Impartial Rebuke of	
	U.S. Case in Softwood Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Future Activities - CVD Case/	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-8	Budget	
RBSC-	File - FTA Chapter 19 Lumber Injury's	1993
ARC-1374-74-10	Findings	
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-1	File - Admin Review Papers	1993
RBSC-	File - FTA Panel Decision - Injury;	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-1	Summary -North American Agreement	
	on Environmental Co- operation	
	- background Information - North	
	American Agreement on Labour Cooperation	
RBSC-	File - Company Application for	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-2	Administration Review	1773
RBSC-	File - Update on 1TA Binational Panel	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-1	The openic on 1171 Billiational Lanci	1//0
RBSC-	File - Minister Wins Support from	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-2	Fellow Forest Ministers	
RBSC-	File - Response to "Coalition's" Proposed	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-3	Questions	
	1 -	

RBSC-	File - Panel Order Denying Motion for	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-4	Extension of Time	
RBSC-	File - DOC Remand Determination	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-5		

RBSC-ARC-1374-75-3-6: CV- Robert Pritchard

Date: 1993 (date of creation)

File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-3-7	File - Canadian Lumber Producers (list)	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-3-8	File - Summary of USDC Responses to Free Trade Panel Remand	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-1	File - Recent Submissions USA-92-1904-02 - Panel Opinion	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-2	File - Hockin Challenges Latest U.S. Lumber Finding	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-3	File - Suggested Points for Speech to NAWLA	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-4	File - Draft Talking Points RE Senate Finance Committee Proposed "Clarifications" to U.S. CVD Law	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-5	File - USFS Studies of the U.S. Log Export Embargo	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-6	File - GATT-Consistency of Canada's Export Prohibition on Raw Logs	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-7	File - Petter, Clark call commission's ruling "ridiculous"	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-8	File - Log Export Controls	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-9	File - Draft Canadian Statement on Softwood Panel Report	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-10	File - Liberal Government Majority or Minority? -Re-Drawing the Political Map of Canada -NAFTA: a Canadian Perspective	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-11	File - First Administration Review - C VD Order	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-12	File - Natural Resource-Based Products Submission by the European Committee	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-13	File - GATT Challenge of USDC - Holding Regarding Log Export Restrictions	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-4-14	File - Natural Resource Defense Council Amicus Brief	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-5-1	File - Op-Ed Piece for Times-Colonist re: Cooperman's article on "Hidden Subsidies of Forestry."	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-5-2	File - Clarification of Customs Instructions	1993
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-5-3	File - Revised Language in Statement of Administrative Action	1993

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-75-5-4	File - Evaluation of Future Proceedings in softwood Lumber	1993
RBSC-	File - Pacific Rim Markets - Some	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-5	Current Areas of Concern for Canadian	1775
ARC-1374-75-5-5	Solid Wood Products Exporters	
RBSC-	File - Pent-Tip U.S. Housing Demand	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-1	and The Timber Supply Crisis Collide in	
	1994	
RBSC-	File - Prime Minister Announces NAFTA	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-2	Improvements; Canada to Proceed with	
	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Quebec Counsel - retracts QLMA's	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-3	earlier motion to strike Akin, Gump's	1,7,5
1 THE 1371 73 0 3	notice of appearance in this case	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Board of Directors' Meeting	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-4	(List BOD)	1993
RBSC-	,	1993
	File - Forest Science article "U.S Policy and Canadian lumber: Effects of the 1986	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-5		
DDGC	MOU"	1002
RBSC-	File - Binational Panel Rules in Canada's	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-6	Favour	1000
RBSC-	File - U.S. CVD - Backgrounder	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-7		
RBSC-	File - Opinion on GATT Challenge of	1993
ARC-1374-75-7-1	U.S. Determination that B.C. Log Export	
	Constitutes Countervailable Subsidies	
RBSC-	File - Withdrawal of Motion to Strike	
ARC-1374-75-6-8	Notice of Appearance on behalf	
	of Quebec Lumber Manufacturers'	
	Association	
RBSC-	File - Free Trade: Year Five "Coming of	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-9	Age"	
RBSC-	File - MacLaren Hails World Trade	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-10	Breakthrough	
RBSC-	File - Misc. Articles Industry Out Look is	1993
ARC-1374-75-6-11	Partly Sunny Timber Supply	
RBSC-	File - ECC Schedule	1993
ARC-1374-75-7-2	The Bee senedule	1773
RBSC-	File - FTA Subsidy Panel Decision	1993
ARC-1374-75-7-3	The - ITA Subsidy I alici Decision	1993
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Tentative	1993
ARC-1374-75-7-4	schedule	1773
		1002
RBSC-	File - The NAFTA - Second draft	1993
ARC-1374-75-7-5	En March 1 Per 1 1 1007	1002
RBSC-	File - US-Canada FTA Article 1904	1993
ARC-1374-75-7-5	Binational Panel Review - Decision of	
	the Panel on Remand	
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-1	File - Oregon Dept. Of Forestry Annual	
	Reports	
RBSC-	File - Coalition Motion for	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-1	Reconsideration Denied	
RBSC-	File - Harcourt Welcomes U.S. Reversal	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-2	on Softwood	
RBSC-	File - McLaren Welcomes US Decision	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-3	on Softwood Lumber	
	<u>I</u>	

		12
RBSC-	File - New Alberta Stumpage Dues Rates	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-4		
RBSC-	File - Draft - Talking Points	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-5		
RBSC-	File - Southern Interior History Book	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-6		
RBSC-	File - Timber Supplies Unlikely to	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-7	Improve	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Stakeholders'	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-8	Meeting	
RBSC-	File - US Trade Associations Urge USTR	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-9	Not to Pursue Extraordinary Appeal in	
	Canadian Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Panel's extending date for release	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-10	of injury panel opinion Jan.28/94	
RBSC-	File - Petter and Clark Pleased with Panel	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-1	Decision	
RBSC-	File - Alberta - New Stumpage dues rates	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-2	for coniferous sawlogs Alberta Forest	**
RBSC-	File - Export Embargo on Public Owned	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-1	Logs	1991
RBSC-	File - Bureaucratic Shuffle	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-2	The - Bureaucratic Shuffle	1777
RBSC-	File - Panellist Conflict of Interest	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-3	The - Palletinst Conflict of Interest	1774
RBSC-	Eile E D Edde Dessident Dessiese	1004
ARC-1374-76-6-4	File - E.B. Eddy President Receives National Recognition	1994
RBSC-		1004
	File - Except from the proceedings of the	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-5	Senate Finance Committee concerning	
DDGC	Uruguay Round Agreement	1004
RBSC-	File - Draft 2 - Talking Points	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-6	Tru D C1 C YGY 11.	1004
RBSC-	File - Draft Language for US Legislation	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-1		1001
RBSC-	File - Petter, Clark not surprised by	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-2	disappointing ruling	1004
RBSC-	File - McLaren Criticizes Latest	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-3	Softwood Lumber Decision	
RBSC-	File - International Trade Commission	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-4	Again Finds Subsidized Canadian	
	Lumber Injuries US Industry	
RBSC-	File - Outline of Arguments Regarding	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-4	Threat of Injury	
RBSC-	File - IT Again Finds Injury Resulting	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-6	from Canadian Lumber Subsidies	
RBSC-	File - House Trade Panel Schedules	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-7	Executive Sessions for GATT Deal	
RBSC-	File - Enacting Industry-Specific	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-8	Legislation to Benefit the US Lumber	
	Industry is Both Unnecessary and	
	Counterproductive	
RBSC-	File - VP Links Lumber Duty to Global	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-1	Warming	

	WINC	1 2
RBSC-	File - ECC Review: Key Substantive and	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-2	Procedural Issues	
RBSC-	File - Lumber-Company Specific	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-3	Administrative Reviews	
RBSC-	File - McLaren Determined to contest US	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-4	Extraordinary Challenge on Softwood	
	Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Mike Apsey spokesman for CFIC	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-5	issued a response to the USTR request	
	for an extraordinary challenge in the	
	US softwood lumber case. (Attch.	
	Newselips)	
RBSC-	File - Update on GATT Implementing	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-6	Legislation	
RBSC-	File - Articles - USTR Rufus Yerxa's	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-7	statement of USTR position and the	
	Mineta-Regula proposals - House Steel	
	Caucus	
RBSC-	File - Apres Moi. Le Deluge - Quebec's	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-8	election Jacques Parizeau	1991
RBSC-	File - Fairwell to Chief Justice Brian	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-1	Dickson -The Dickson LegacyJudicial	1991
	Humanist	
RBSC-	File - GATT - Japan: Summary of notes	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-2	from AF&PA meetings	1777
RBSC-	File - Exporters, Importers Charge	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-3	Regula CSUSTL Proposal GATT- Illegal	1794
ARC-1374-70-11-3	- Green Groups Drafting Proposals for	
	Uruguay Round Bill	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber GATT Bill	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-4	Canada Seeks Steps to Assure end to	1777
7 MC 1371 70 11 1	Lumber Strife	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-5	Imports: A Response to Sen. Baucus's	1991
7 MC 1371 70 11 3	Letter to USTR Mickey Kantor	
RBSC-	File - Jim Abbott seeking meeting with	1994
ARC-1374-76-11-6	McLaren Q&A	1777
RBSC-	File - NAWLA Position on C VD	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-1	The Tarrest obtain on C vb	
RBSC-	File - Retroactive Refund of Cash	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-2	Deposits	1//1
RBSC-	File - Revised Schedule for Oral	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-3	Argument	1// 1
RBSC-	File - Internal Memo Lays Out Priorities	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-4	for Dumping, Subsidies in GATT Bill	1//1
1110 13/1/012	(Uruguay Round)	
RBSC-	File - Company Specific Administration	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-5	Review Requests	
RBSC-	File - Update on the Status of The Admin	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-6	Review	
RBSC-	File - Talking Points	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-7		
RBSC-	File - Refundability of Duties	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-8		
12.0 12.1 70 12 0		

RBSC- ARC-1374-76-12-9	File - re: Four Scenarios we Developed based on Possible ECC Decisions	1994
RBSC-	File - re: Order issued by the Secretariat	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-10	stating that the injury panel decision to be	1774
ARC-13/4-/0-12-10		
	issued by July 6	
RBSC-	File - ITC and Coalition Submissions to	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-11	ITC Panel	
RBSC-	File - Company Reviews - company-	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-12	specific guidelines for second review	1991
		1004
RBSC-	File - Administration Concept Paper	1994
ARC-1374-76-12-13	on Uruguay Round Implementation for	
	Subsidies Provisions	
RBSC-	File - Uruguay Round Legislative	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-1	Implementation Provisions Proposed by	
	Senators Baucus and Danforth	
DDGG		1004
RBSC-	File - Points for Weyerhaeuser ET AL.	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-2	With re the addition of "Effects Test"	
	language in the Uruguay Round Proposed	
	Implementation Legislation	
RBSC-	File - Agreement on Subsidies and	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-3	Countervailing Measures ("SCM")	17)74
	_	1004
RBSC-	File - Extraordinary Challenge	1994
ARC-1374-77-1-4	Committee Decision	
RBSC-	File - US Customs - Information	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Administrative Reviews	1994
	The - Administrative Reviews	1774
ARC-1374-77-2-2		
RBSC-	File - Notification to all Softwood	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-3	Lumber Producers and Exporters	
RBSC-	File - US Countervail on Softwood	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-4	Lumber - Background	
RBSC-	File - McLaren Calls for Termination of	1994
		1994
ARC-1374-77-2-5	the Softwood Lumber Case	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Panel Delay Again, But	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-6	Injury Clear	
RBSC-	File - McLaren Calls for Termination of	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-7	the Softwood Lumber Case	
RBSC-	File - Petter, Clark Satisfied by Ruling	1994
	File - Petter, Clark Satisfied by Ruffing	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-8		
RBSC-	File - A Status Report on the Canada-US	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-9	Softwood Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - NAWLA Members and Interested	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-1	Parties	
		1004
RBSC-	File - Customs Instruction to Clarify The	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-2	CVD Order on Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Potential Advisors - Jon Johnson,	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-3	William P. Rosenfield and Arnold, Brain	
RBSC-	File - Report on the Senate Finance	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-4	Committee Discussions of the GATT	
ARC-13/4-//-4-4		
	Implementing Legislation on July	
	2111994	
RBSC-	File - Follow-up to CFTC Board	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-5	Meetings - John Weekes "Softwood	
	Lumber Objectives and Strategies"	
	"Softwood Lumber; Next Steps"	
i .	1 BOILWOOD LUIIIDCI, INCAL BICPS	

RBSC- ARC-1374-77-4-6	File - ECC Decision - Talking Points	1994
RBSC-	File - Draft Release	1004
	File - Draft Release	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-7		
RBSC-	File - The "Coalition" requests the	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-8	USDC conduct an Admin review of all	
	producers and exporters	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Lumber Dispute Ends	1994
ARC-1374-77-4-9	in Canadian Victory; Final Appeal	
	Upholds Earlier Finding of no Subsidy.	
	"Case That Should Never Have Ben	
	Brought"	
RBSC-	File - McLaren Welcomes Favourable	1994
ARC-1374-77-5-1	Extraordinary Challenge Decision on	1/)4
ARC-13/4-//-3-1	Softwood Lumber	
PRGG		1004
RBSC-	File - Taking from the Taxpayer:	1994
ARC-1374-77-5-2	Public subsidies for natural resource	
	development. An investigative report.	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Lumber dispute Ends	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-1	in Canadian Victory; Final Challenge	
	Upholds Earlier Finding of No Subsidy	
RBSC-	File - Decision of the Extraordinary	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-2	Challenge Committee in Certain	
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Premier Delighted with Softwood	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-3	Countervail Win	1991
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Products	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-3	I	1994
ARC-13/4-//-0-3	from Canada Results of Extraordinary	
DDGC	Challenge Proceedings	1004
RBSC-	File - US will Stop Canada Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-5	Duties	
RBSC-	File - Estimates of Softwood Tariff	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-6	Liability	
RBSC-	File - Summary of decision by the	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-7	Extraordinary Challenge Committee	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber is not Subsidized	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-8		
RBSC-	File - Working Group on Trade Rules	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-9		
RBSC-	File - USTR Statement Concerning	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-10	Softwood Lumber Extraordinary	
1 IRC 1371 77 0 10	Challenge Decision	
RBSC-	File - Duty Refund Issue	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-11	1 nc - Duty Keluliu Issue	1//7
	Fil. ECCD	1004
RBSC-	File - ECC Decision on Canada Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-12	Kicks Debate Over Duty Repayment	1001
RBSC-	File - Lawmakers call for Canadian	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-1	Lumber Duties not to be Refunded	
RBSC-	File - Customs Bulletin re; CVD duties	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-2	- the "Alliance" is working to obtain	
	refunds CVD paid prior to March 17/94	
RBSC-	File - Draft Submission to Revenue	1994
ARC-1374-77-7-3	Canada	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Membership List - Company	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-1	Listing	

DSC-ARC-1374	WIIKC	Apscy folius.
RBSC-	File - Council of Forest Industries	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-2	Annual Report 1993	
RBSC-	File - COFI Statistics - Canadian Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-3	Production, Softwood Exports and	
	Annual Tables	
RBSC-	File - Current Industrial Reports Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-8-4	Production and Mill Stock (MA24T)	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Government Talking	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-1	Points: -US Industry Coalition files	
	Constitutional Challenge in US Court of	
	Appeal	
RBSC-	File - Talking Points on Coalition Filing	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-2		
RBSC-	File - Canada-USA Trade Relations	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-3		
RBSC-	File - ILMA Membership List	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-4	The Edward Comp Else	
RBSC-	File - CLMA Representation on CFIC	1994
ARC-1374-77-9-5	The Canal Representation on Clie	
RBSC-	File - Hampton Announces New	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-1	stumpage System Guaranteeing Funding	
	for Full Forest Renewal	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Seeks to Oppose NAFTA	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-2	Review Challenge; Again Urges US to	
1110 107 177 10 2	Return Lumber Duties	
RBSC-	File - The Canadian Forest Industry's	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-3	View on Accounting for Refunds of	
	CVD. Draft (CICA)	
RBSC-	File - Industry's View on Accounting for	1994
ARC-1374-77-10-4	Refunds of CVD. Revised.	
RBSC-	File - Motion filed on CFIC's behalf to	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-1	Intervene in the D.C. Circuit case filed by	
	the "Coalition"	
RBSC-	File - Update on Commerce Position	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-2	Regarding the Refund of Cash Deposits	
RBSC-	File - Sources of Softwood Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-3	Consumed in US shift to US South and	
	Canada. Yard Stick	
RBSC-	File - Coalition and CFIC Lawsuits -	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-4	QLMA, Government of Quebec and the	
	Government of Canada	
RBSC-	File - Subsidies Provisions - Part 1	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-5	Countervailable Subsidies	
RBSC-	File - D.C. Circuit Order received re	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-6	CFIC/QLMA constitutional challenge	
RBSC-	File - Efforts to increase Participation in	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-7	Coalition Lawsuit -Coalition Amended	
	Complaint	
RBSC-	File - Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-8	v. U. S.A , William Clinton, The USDC,	
	Ronald Brown, the US Customs Service	
	and George Weise defendants Motion for	
	Leave to Participate as Milieus Curiae	
L		

XDSC-ARC-1374	WIIKC	Apsey folius.
RBSC-	File - The Lessons of the Softwood	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-1	Lumber Dispute: Politics, Protectionism,	
	and the Panel Process	
RBSC-	File - Official Warns of Canadian Trend	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-2		1994
	to Shield Cultural Industries	1004
RBSC-	File - CFIC - Mission - Organizational	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-3	Structure	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Board of Directors (listing)	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-4		
RBSC-	File - US Canadian Officials Vow to	1994
ARC-1374-77-12-5	Avoid Repeat of Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Chapter 3: The Economics of	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-1	Dumping and	1991
		1004
RBSC-	File - Subsidization of Imports and	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-2	Remedies	
RBSC-	File - Escalating Politics of the US-	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-3	Canadian Softwood Lumber Trade,	
	1982-1992	
RBSC-	File - Description of Agreement with	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-4	Senator Dole - WTO Dispute Settlement	
	Review	
RBSC-	File - Confidential Dole Memos Say	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-5	GATT Delay Possible Over Pioneer Deal	
RBSC-	File - US Asks Court to Drop Charge in	1994
ARC-1374-77-13-6		1774
	Constitutional Challenge of FTA Panel	1004
RBSC-	File - After the Deluge: Canadian-	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-1	American Economic Relations after the	
	Mid-Term Congressional Elections	
RBSC-	File - Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-2	- Consultations on Lumber to Begin -	
	Constitution Challenge to be Withdrawn	
RBSC-	File - USTR Exploring Negotiations to	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-3	Settle Canada Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Kantor Says Lumber Agreement	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-4	Must Address Canadian Subsidies	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Producers Hail US	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-5	Decision to Returns Duties; Declare	1994
ARC-13/4-77-14-3	· ·	
PDGG	Softwood Victory Complete	1004
RBSC-	File - US Canada Announce New	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-6	Lumber Talks After Repayment of Duties	
RBSC-	File - Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-7	v. US, No.94-1627.	
RBSC-	File - MacLaren Welcomes US	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-8	Announcement of a Full Refund of	
	Softwood Lumber Duties	
RBSC-	File - Refund of CVD Cash Deposits	1994
ARC-1374-77-14-9	Termina of C + D Cubit Deposits	
RBSC-	File - For the Us-Canada Consultations	1995
I .		1 <i>77J</i>
ARC-1374-78-2-1	on trade in Softwood Lumber and	
77.6	Related Forestry Resource Issues	1007
RBSC-	File - Partial Chronology of NAHB	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-2	Communications with Clinton	
	Administration re CVD on Lumber from	
	Canada	

XDSC-ARC-1374	TVIRE	Apsey lonus.
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-2-3	File - CFIC - Current Projects	1995
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Consultative	1995
ARC-1374-78-2-4	Process – Stakeholders: Meeting	
1 THE 1371 76 2 1	Consclusions	
RBSC-	File - Report Rebuts B.C.'s Claim That	1995
		1993
ARC-1374-78-2-5	ITS Logging Rules Are World Class -	
DDGG	Submission on Forests to NAFTA	1007
RBSC-	File - 1995 National Trade Estimate	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-1	Report on Foreign Trade Barriers	
RBSC-	File - Grassroots and Communications	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-2	Activities During Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Register of the US Barriers to	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-3	Trade	
RBSC-	File - Motion for Voluntary Dismissal	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-4	in D.C. Circuit -brought by CFIC and	
	QLMA	
RBSC-	File - Battle Plan - Next Steps in the	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-5	Softwood Lumber Wars -The Year of	
	Living Dangerously	
RBSC-	File - Aspects of the US Forest	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-6	Management Policies & Programs as	
	Potential Subjects for Discussion in	
	Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Possible CFIC Objectives in	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-7	Connection with Proposed Consultative	1993
ARC-13/4-76-3-7	Process	
RBSC-		1005
	File - Welfare Impacts of the Canada-US	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-8	Softwood Lumber Trade	1007
RBSC-	File - Public Resources Deficit Reduction	1995
ARC-1374-78-3-9	Act	
RBSC-	File - Is NAFTA Constitutional? Harvard	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-1	Review	
RBSC-	File - Senator Frank Murkowski Poised	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-2	to Attack Alaska's Rainforest and Raid	
	Public Lands	
RBSC-	File - US Canadian Officials to Set	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-3	Agenda for Lumber Talks this Month	
RBSC-	File - USA Proposed Agenda to Launch	1995
ARC-1374-78-4-4	the Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Request for Views on Us-Canada	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-1	Forestry Consultantions	
RBSC-	File - Canada - US Softwood Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-2	Consultation Process – Global	
	Multilateral Trade Issues	
RBSC-	File - Lumber: Liquidation of Entries	1995
ARC-1374-78-5-3	1	
RBSC-	File - Elements of a Consultative Process	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-1		
RBSC-	File - Billions of Tax Dollars Fuel	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-2	Environmental Damage in BC	1770
RBSC-	File - CFIC Organizational Structure	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-3	The - Cric Organizational Structure	1770
	Ela Canada US Carrentes De la Proposición de la Carrentes de la Carrente de l	1005
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Consultative Process -	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-4	Proposed workplan for Presentation on	

		Tipsey Tones.
	Global Competition for May Plenary	
	Session	
RBSC-	File - President Clinton Names IRA	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-5	Shapiro for Rank of Ambassador	
RBSC-	File - Re: The Senate Salvage Bill	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-6		
RBSC-	File - Bios on Paul Joffe and John Weeks	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-7		
RBSC-	File - Wood Products Company Helps	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-8	Write a Law to Derail an E.P.A. Inquiry	
RBSC-	File - Printout detailing the number of	1995
ARC-1374-78-6-9	unliquidated entries by port and period	
RBSC-	File - The Nature of Forest Crime,	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-1	Offenses and Enforcement in B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Proposal for Research into USA	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-2	Forest Practices	
RBSC-	File - Packwood Guardedly Optimistic	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-3	about US-Canada Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Where do we want to be at the end	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-4	of the Consultations? -US Industry Input	
	on the Consultation Process	
RBSC-	File - An Explosion of Green	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-5	I was a second	
RBSC-	File - Re: Input From CWC on April 12	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-6	Meeting with US Rep	
RBSC-	File - Research into US Forest Practices -	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-7	retained Jendro at Richard and Assc. Re:	
	Questions to ask	
RBSC-	File - Lumber: Liquidation of Entries	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-8	1	
RBSC-	File - Status of Repayments on Prior	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-9	Duties	
RBSC-	File - Wood Resources Quarterly - 1995	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-10		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Lumber Issue Simmering	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-11	Again	
RBSC-	File - Elements of a Consultative Process	1995
ARC-1374-78-7-12		
RBSC-	File - Possible Canadian Association	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-1	Involvement in Consultative Process	
RBSC-	File - Kimberly-Clark - Files Legal	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-2	Challenge to New Ontario Residual	
	Value Stumpage Fees	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Stumpage and Royalty	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-3	Charges	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Forest Industry Statistical	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-5	Tables	
RBSC-	File - North America Forest Products	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-6	Ltd. Paul Vallee Inc. re info on the	
13/1/000	companies	
RBSC-	File - Backgrounder: The Canada-US	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-7	Softwood Lumber Consultative Process	

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - The "Boulter-Darr" Piece -	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-8	wording regarding "Apsey/Reed" re:	
	projections of roundwood availability	
RBSC-	File - Environmental Effects of Building	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-9	Materials	
RBSC-	File - Price Elasticity of Substitution	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-10	Between Species in demand of US	
	Softwood Lumber Imports from Canada	
	Confirmed US Participants for May 24	
RBSC-	File - New Brunswick - to increase	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-11	provincial cut, whereas other provinces	1775
11110 1371 70 0 11	are reducing cut due to quotas	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Economics Study -Briefing	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-12	Outline Canadian Forest Management -	1773
7 MC 1374 70 0 12	Forest Tenures and Stumpage Pricing	
RBSC-	File - NAWLA 1994-95 Report by	1995
ARC-1374-78-8-13	President Jack Skriden	1993
		1005
RBSC-	File - The Economic Effects of	1995
ARC-1374-78-9-1	Antidumping and CVD Orders and	
DDGG	Suspension Agreements	1007
RBSC-	File - An Integrated Model of Quebec-	1995
ARC-1374-78-9-2	Ontario-US Northeast Softwood Lumber	
	Markets	
RBSC-	File - US-Canada FTA. Factors	1995
ARC-1374-78-9-3	Contributing to Controversy in Appeals	
	of Trade Remedy Cases to Binational	
	Panels	
RBSC-	File - US Practices - Ownership,	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-1	Harvesting, Sale of timber and Pricing	
RBSC-	File - Prices - logs - lumber	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-2		
RBSC-	File - America's Forest: A history of	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-3	resiliency and recovery	
RBSC-	File - Cost Comparison Residential	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-4	Framing	
RBSC-	File - Some Historic, Geographic,	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-5	and Economic Factors Underlying the	1775
7 MC 1371 70 10 3	Softwood Lumber Industry and Their	
	Reliance to the Canada-US Consultations	
RBSC-	File - Temple-Inland's 1994 annual report	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-6	The - Temple-Imanus 1994 annual report	1773
RBSC-	File - The Woodsmith Report - 2nd	1995
	_	1773
ARC-1374-78-10-7	Quarter	1005
RBSC-	File - Increase in Dues Over the Last 10	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-8	Years for Selected Provinces	1005
RBSC-	File - Federal Register - Log Export Ban	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-9		
RBSC-	File - Canada Presses for Substantive	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-10	Results of NAFTA AD/CVD Group	
RBSC-	File - Unholy US Alliance a Threat to	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-12	B.C. Lumber, says MLA Mitchell	
RBSC-	File - Financial Performance Report	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-12	March 31	
RBSC-	File - Summary of Comments on June 20	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-13	Draft Questions	

		Tipsey fonds.
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-14	File - Revised listing of CFIC company descriptions	1995
RBSC-	File - International Trade Relations	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-15	and Regional Industrial Adjustment -	
	Implications of the 1982-86 Canadian-	
	US Softwood Lumber Dispute for B.C.	
	(Sept. 1991)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-1	File - Annual Purchase Summary -	1995
1856 7KC 1374 77 1	Pacific Northwest 1995	1773
RBSC-	File - Timber & Forest Practices in	1995
ARC-1374-79-2-1	the US: Ownership, Harvest, sale &	1993
ARC-13/4-79-2-1	Pricing of Timber, Forest Management &	
	Incentives	
RBSC-	File - Timber & Forest Practices in the	1995
ARC-1374-79-2-2	US - Ownership, Harvest, Sale & Pricing	1993
ARC-13/4-79-2-2	& Incentive	
DDCC ADC 1274 70 5		1005
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-5	File - Stumpage Price Comparisons	1995
RBSC-	File - Diplomatic appointments - John Weekes as Ambassador and Permanent	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-1		
	Representative to the Office of the	
	United Nations in Geneva and to the	
DDGG	WTO	1005
RBSC-	File - CFIC Media Plan - Kelowna July	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-2	11 /12, 1995	1005
RBSC-	File - Agreement Reached on	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-3	International Forest Management	
	Consultations (ISO)	
RBSC-	File - Divided ITC Issues Study Showing	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-4	Net Cost of Trade Remedy Laws	
RBSC-	File - Senators Press USTR to Seek	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-5	Increased Canadian Lumber Prices	
RBSC-	File - WTO Challenge of Subsidy	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-6	Programs	
RBSC-	File - US List of Proposals	1995
ARC-1374-79-6-7		
RBSC-	File - "Great Expectations" (extracts from	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-1	book on Pres. Clinton)	
RBSC-	File - An. Open Letter to the US	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-2	Congress - Lumber Fair Trade Group	
RBSC-	File - Historical Overview of Softwood	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-3	Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Enhancing Market Access Through	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-4	Trade Antitrust Law	
RBSC-	File - William R. Hearn CV	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-5		
RBSC-	File - 1995 Annual General Meeting -	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-6	Committee Reports	
RBSC-	File - Jendro Research on US - list of	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-7	names and addresses	
RBSC-	File - US-Canada Lumber Consultations	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-8	Move to Intensive Phase	
RBSC-	File - News & Views - Lumber Trade	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-9	Negotiations in Critical Phase	
RBSC-	File - Three Solution Options for B.C. to	1995
ARC-1374-80-3-10	Consider	

RBSC- ARC-1374-80-3-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-80-4-1 RBSC- File - Draft Canadian Note to US 1995 File - Lumber Commentary 1995 RBSC- File - Forest service: Distribution of 1995	
RBSC- File - Lumber Commentary 1995 ARC-1374-80-4-1 RBSC- File - Forest service: Distribution of 1995	
ARC-1374-80-4-1 RBSC- File - Forest service: Distribution of 1995	
LADG 1074 00 4 2	
ARC-1374-80-4-2 timber Sales Receipts Fiscal Years 1992-94.	
RBSC- File - Analysis of Recent British 1995	
ARC-1374-80-4-3 Columbia Government Forest Policy and	
Land Use Initiatives	
RBSC- File - CFIC Comments on the August 1995	
ARC-1374-80-4-4 31 Draft Note to the US -Lumber Price	
Trend Comparison -Softwood Lumber	
Consultative Process -CFIC Comments	
on Draft II of the Canadian Note	
RBSC- File - Business Law Letter - Dispute 1995	
ARC-1374-80-4-5 Management	
RBSC- File - Sale and Disposal of National 1995	
ARC-1374-80-4-6 Forest System Timberand Substitution	
Restrictions	
RBSC- File - Talking Points to Introduce 1995	
ARC-1374-80-5-1 Canadian Position on US Forest Policy	
Issues	
RBSC- File - Pricing Charts 1995	
ARC-1374-80-5-2	
ARC-1374-80-5-3 Cost US Consumer \$750-\$910 Million in	
Higher Prices, New Study Shows	
RBSC- File - Analysis of the Impact of Lumber 1995	
ARC-1374-80-5-4 III on US ConsumersGrandison, George	
RBSC- File - Supplemental Observations on the 1995	
ARC-1374-80-5-5 American experience with Auctions and	
Short-Term Contracts	
RBSC- File - US-Canada Explore Details of 1995	
ARC-1374-80-5-6 Possible Agreement on Lumber	
RBSC- File - Canadian Freight Issue 1995	
ARC-1374-80-6-1	
RBSC- File - Why Has the Price for BC Lumber 1995	
ARC-1374-80-6-2 in japan Been Dropping Despite Growing	
Demand?	
RBSC- File - Talking Points on the 9/27 1995	
ARC-1374-80-6-3 Coalition Statement	
RBSC- File - Coalition Calls for End to Canadian 1995	
ARC-1374-80-6-4 Timber Subsidies	
RBSC- File - BC's Stumpage Rates Highest in 1995	
ARC-1374-80-6-5 Canada	
RBSC- File - Forestry Reform Could Cost 1995	
1	
ARC-1374-80-6-6 46,000 jobs RBSC- File - The American Dream – Home 1995	
ARC-1374-80-6-7 Ownership	
RBSC- File - Softwood Chip Prices: Selected 1995 ABC 1274 80 8 1 Procing and Subgrations of the US and	
ARC-1374-80-8-1 Regions and Subregions of the US and	
Canada.	
PROG.	
RBSC- File - Lumber Commentary 1995 ARC-1374-80-8-2	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Revised Version of the Market	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-3	Access Text	
RBSC-	File - Klaymen & Associates, Summary	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-4	of Services	
RBSC-	File - Kantor Urges Speedy Resolution of	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-5	Lumber Dispute with Canada	
RBSC-	File - The Ontario Market-based System	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-6	-The New Ontario Stumpage System	1,7,5
RBSC-	File - Timber Industry Dissatisfied with	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-7	Emergency Salvage Plan	1773
		1005
RBSC-	File - Western Wood Lumber Products	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-1	Assn Lumber FactsWWPA	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Share of the US	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-2	Softwood Lumber Market	
RBSC-	File - OECD Review of Canada's	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-3	Environmental Performance	
RBSC-	File - Chapter 19 Proposal Sparks	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-4	Interest from US Officials – Donald	
	McRae- Canadian academic who served	
	on dispute settlement panels associated	
	with FTA with Canada and Israel	
RBSC-	File - An Overview of the US	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-5	Antidumping Law	1//0
RBSC-	File - Voluntary Restraint Agreements	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-6	Limiting Exports to the US	1773
RBSC-	File - Forest Facts	1005
	File - Forest Facts	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-7		1005
RBSC-	File - Reloads	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-8		
RBSC-	File - Proposed Dispute Resolution	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-9	Model	
RBSC-	File - Softwood - Proposed Dispute	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-10	Resolution Mechanism	
RBSC-	File - Ambassador Chretien's - Q&A	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-11	Following his Meeting with Sen. Baucus	
	Nov.28/95	
RBSC-	File - BC To Meet with US Over	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-12	Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Prime Minister Announces	1995
ARC-1374-80-10-13	Senior Appointments - John McLure	
	becomes Minister Western Economic	
	Diversification and Robert G.	
	Wright becomes Deputy Minister for	
	International Trade replacing Allen	
	Kilpatrick	
RBSC-	File - Cabinet Shuffle	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-1	The Cubility Shuffic	1775
RBSC-	File - Sources of US Softwood Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-2	Consumption	1//5
RBSC-	-	1995
I .	File - Standing of US Producers to File a	נללו
ARC-1374-80-11-3	Petition	1005
RBSC-	File - Dispute Resolution	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-4		1007
RBSC-	File - Wood Products Review	1995
ARC-1374-80-11-5		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - 80-12-1	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-1		
RBSC-	File - November Media Reports for	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-2	CF1C	
RBSC-	File - Price Waterhouse logging costs in	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-3	BC study	
RBSC-	File - Kantor Says British Columbia	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-4	Lumber Offer "Far Short" of US Needs	1773
RBSC-	File - US Lumber Industry Urges Prompt	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-5	Resolution of Canadian Lumber Subsidy	1993
ARC-13/4-60-12-3		
PDGG	Issue	1007
RBSC-	File - NAHB Paper -BC Papers on	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-6	Stumpage	
RBSC-	File - Western Red Cedar - US Market	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-7	Position	
RBSC-	File - The Woodsmith Report Fourth	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-1	Quarter 1995	
RBSC-	File - BC Forest Industry - Total	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-2	Softwood Lumber Shipments from BC to	
	US 1993-1995	
RBSC-	File - BC Forest Industry - Forestry and	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-3	Logging Costs 1992 1996	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Commentary	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-4	The Edinber Commentary	1770
RBSC-	File - BC Forest Industries Buyer's Guide	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-5	The - BC Polest flidustries Buyer's Guide	1990
RBSC-	Ella DC Lumban Trada Chudu Curun	1007
	File - BC Lumber Trade - Study Group -	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-6	Discussion Paper	1007
RBSC-	File - Antitrust Materials	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-7		
RBSC-	File - Sector Advisors - listing	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-8		
RBSC-	File - USTR Trade Agreement	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-9	Monitoring and Enforcement Unit	
RBSC-	File - Negotiating Committee	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-10		
RBSC-	File - Housing News - Home Builders	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-11	Call on US Not to Limit Canadian	
	Lumber Imports	
RBSC-	File - Prime Minister Chretien	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-12	Announces New Ministry including 24	
	member Cabinet	
RBSC-	File - Listing prepared by CFIC's	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-1	Washington-based advisors Apsey,	
	Mike in 1986 who spoke out against	
	restrictions on imports of Canadian	
	lumber	
RBSC-	File - USTR Trade Agreement	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-2	Monitoring and Enforcement Unit	
RBSC-	File - The Last Chance Saloon - Key	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-3	Decisions will largely determine whether	1770
1 INC 13/7-01-2-3	the Chretien Government succeeds or	
	fails	
RBSC-	File - Georgia Pacific CEO wants duties	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-4	on lumber	1770
AIXC-13/4-01-2-4	on minoci	

		Tipsey Tonias.
RBSC-	File - Timber Sold from Public Lands	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-5	Western US	1001
RBSC-	File - Volume Controls Issues	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-6		
RBSC-	File - Bio - Hon. Art Eggleton	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-7		
RBSC-	File - Kantor Says Canada Lumber Talks	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-8	Must Be Wrapped Up This Month	
RBSC-	File - BC Forest Industry Shipments	1996
ARC-1374-81-2-11	Volume Survey - 1993-1995	
RBSC-	File - US Lumber Industry Announces	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-1	CVD Against Subsidized Canadian	
	Lumber Imports to be Filed Feb.15/96	
RBSC-	File - Kantor Defers Action in Canada	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-2	Lumber Fight for Two Weeks	
RBSC-	File - Western Red Cedar Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-3	Association Position Statement eastern	
	Red Cedar - US-Canada Softwood	
	Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - The Chretien Government MK II -	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-4	"national unity" - "new cabinet"	
RBSC-	File - Essential Provisions in a Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-5	Agreement Terms Canada Should	
	Require -Security of Market Access	
RBSC-	File - British Columbia's Proposed	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-6	Contribution to a Canada-US Agreement	
	on Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Information from Home Builders	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-7		
RBSC-	File - CVD The US Point of View	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-8		
RBSC-	File - Position of Canadian Parties	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-1	on Dispute Settlement Procedures for	
	a Possible Agreement on Softwood	
	Lumber with the US	
RBSC-	File - US Industry Commitment	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-2		
RBSC-	File - Scenario One: Talks Collapse	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-3		
RBSC-	File - US Lumber Industry Welcomes	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-4	Agreement in Principal Over Subsidized	
	Canadian Softwood Lumber Imports	
RBSC-	File - Petter Says Lumber Deal Averts	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-5	Trade War	
RBSC-	File - Mickey Kantor Announces US-	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-6	Canadian Lumber Deal	
RBSC-	File - Sen. Larry Craig - Victory	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-7	on Canadian Lumber! -Five Year	
	Agreement Reached.	
RBSC-	File - Eggleton Welcomes Settlement on	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-8	Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Stumpage Technical Working	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-9	Group	
RBSC-	File - BC Softwood Quota Export	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-10	Controls Program	

	1,1111	Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC- ARC-1374-81-5-11	File - Re: Canadian-US Softwood Deal	1996
RBSC-	Ella Nanth Amarica Caffers ad Lumbar	1996
	File - North America Softwood Lumber	1990
ARC-1374-81-6-1	Demand and Prices	
RBSC-	File - British Columbia Forest Industry	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-2	Statistical Tables	
RBSC-	File - Federal Draft of the Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-3	Lumber "Umbrella" Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Government/Forest Sector	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-5	Working Group	1770
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber	1996
1		1990
ARC-1374-81-6-5	Trade	
RBSC-	File - Quarterly Quota Amount	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-6		
RBSC-	File - Statutes of Canada	1996
ARC-1374-81-6-7		
RBSC-ARC-1374-81-8	File - Papers re: Corresp. Conversion	1996
	Factors / Press Clippings / Softwood	2770
	Quota / US Ports / Misc	
RBSC-		1996
	File - The Negotiator (Charlene	1770
ARC-1374-81-10-1	Barshefsky, USTR)	1006
RBSC-	File - NGT - Permit Applications for BC	1996
ARC-1374-81-10-2	Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Export Quota Allocation System	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-1		
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Lumber Supply	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-1	Outlook	
RBSC-	File - Papers re: Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-12	Agreement / News Releases / General	
1110 107 101 12	Issues Related to Quota Allocations	
RBSC-	File - Sector Working Group - Ontario	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-3	Restructuring Forest Management	1990
		1007
RBSC-	File - Quota Allocation	1996
ARC-1374-81-11-4		
RBSC-	File - Canada/US Lumber Trade	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-2	Agreement - Implementation Strategy	
RBSC-	File - Clinton Forest Plan and Timber	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-3	Salvage Programme	
RBSC-	File - Canada/US Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-4	Agreement - Anticircumvention	
RBSC-	File - BC Position - Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-5		
RBSC-	File - USA Logging Salvage rider	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-6	The ODA Logging Barvage rider	1//0
	Ella Caraba of Landa of China and C	1007
RBSC-	File - Graphs of Lumber Shipments from	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-7	BC and Maritimes	1005
RBSC-	File - Negotiating a BC Quota Allocation	1996
ARC-1374-81-12-8	- to what number?	
RBSC-	File - International Trade Update:	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-1	Softwood Lumber First Quarter Limit	
RBSC-	File - British Columbia Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-2	Lumber Trade Council - Allocation of	
	US Lumber Quota	
<u> </u>	<u> </u>	

		Tipsey fonds.
RBSC-	File - Provincial US Export Estimates	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-3		
RBSC-	File - SPF lumber price	1996
ARC-1374-82-2-4		
RBSC-	File - Canada's Anti-dumping and CVD	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-1	Law to be Reviewed	
RBSC-	File - Price Waterhouse to do document	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-2	that the "political process" can use to	
	justify excluding wholesalers from quota	
	allocation	
RBSC-	File - List of names that the Agreement	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-3	was sent to	
RBSC-	File - Harmonized Tariff Schedule of the	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-4	US	1770
RBSC-	File - Answers Surfacing on Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-5	Trade Pact	1990
RBSC-	File - Timber Pricing Policies and	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-6	Sustainable Forestry	1770
RBSC-	1	1996
ARC-1374-82-3-7	File - Allocation of us Lumber Quota	1770
		1007
RBSC-	File - Canada Lumber Production	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-1	Til Discontinuity	1006
RBSC-	File - Points of Agreement	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2		
RBSC-	File - A Random Lengths Special Report	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-3	- US-Canada Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Alberta - B.C Quebec Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-4	Lumber Coalition Issues - Talking Points	
RBSC-	File - Re: BC Softwood Lumber Trade	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-5	Council	
RBSC-	File - US to Monitor Canada Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-6	Deal Under Old Section 301 Case	
RBSC-	File - Update On Ontario Position	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-1		
RBSC-	File - Canada Lumber Imports and the	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-2	Trade Agreement: A Primer	
RBSC-	File - BC Softwood Lumber Trade	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-3	Council July-August Action Plan	
RBSC-	File - US Wholesalers - to obtain Quota	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-4	Permits under the Export and Import	
	Permits Act	
RBSC-	File - Completed Questionnaires to Price	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-5	Waterhouse	
RBSC-	File - "Spirit of Intent" - Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-6	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Media Report	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-7	·	
RBSC-	File - Random Length Lumber Prices	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-8		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Quota	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-9	222222 = 22	
RBSC-	File - Program Review II and	1996
ARC-1374-82-5-10	Organizational Changes	-
137. 02 3 10		

File Operations and Mechanics of the 1996	XDSC-ARC-1374	TITING	Apsey lonus.
ARC-1374-82-5-11	RBSC-	File - Operations and Mechanics of the	1996
Committee Comm	ARC-1374-82-5-11	1	
File - A Proposal for the Allocation and Administration of US Lumber Quota that Addresses the Expressed Concerns of Canadian Wholosalers			
Administration of US Lumber Quota that Addresses the Expressed Concerns of Canadian Wholesalers 1996	DBSC ADC 1374 82.6		1006
Addresses the Expressed Concerns of Canadian Wholesalers	KBSC-ARC-1374-82-0		1990
Canadian Wholesalers			
File - Lumber Facts 1996			
ARC-1374-82-7-1		1	
File Federal Register re: changes to the 1996	RBSC-	File - Lumber Facts	1996
RBSC- File - Quebec Position for New Entrants 1996	ARC-1374-82-7-1		
RBSC- File - Quebec Position for New Entrants 1996	RBSC-	File - Federal Register re: changes to the	1996
RBSC-			
ARC-1374-82-7-3 Lumber Coalition Issues - Talking Points			1996
RBSC- File - New Mill Capacity - Ontario/ 1996		_	1990
ARC-1374-82-7-4 Quebec		_	1007
RBSC- File - USTR Allegations- "Canada has unilaterally reduced the Agreement's product coverage"		· · ·	1990
ARC-1374-82-7-5 unilaterally reduced the Agreement's product coverage'		_	
Product coverage" File - Town of Smithers - Resolution re:	1		1996
File - Town of Smithers - Resolution re: the Federal Government has agreed to a lumber shipment quota with the USA	ARC-1374-82-7-5		
ARC-1374-82-7-5		product coverage"	
ARC-1374-82-7-5	RBSC-	File - Town of Smithers - Resolution re:	1996
Immber shipment quota with the USA	ARC-1374-82-7-5	the Federal Government has agreed to a	
File - Quota Allocation 1996			
ARC-1374-82-7-6 RBSC- File - Quebec Position for New Entrants 1996	RBSC-		1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-8 File - Quebec Position for New Entrants 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-9 File - BC Softwood Lumber Production 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-10 File - Softwood Lumber Quotas - BC 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-10 File - Softwood Lumber Quotas - BC 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-1 File - List of Respondents by Company 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-1 Name 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Forest Products Facts 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-3 File - Number of Producers by 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-3 File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 File - Revised Summary Softwood 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-2 File - BC Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Limber Prices 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal 1996<		2 110 Quota / Inocation	1//0
ARC-1374-82-7-8 Retained Quota RBSC- File - BC Softwood Lumber Production ARC-1374-82-7-9 1996 - 2000 is Sustainable RBSC- File - Softwood Lumber Quotas - BC 1996 ARC-1374-82-7-10 1996 1996 RBSC- File - Federal Survey Data Anomalies/ 1996 ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities 1996 RBSC- File - List of Respondents by Company 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-1 Name 1996 RBSC- File - Forest Products Facts 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-1 File - Forest Products Facts 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-3 File - Number of Producers by 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-3 File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 File - Revised Summary Softwood 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 Ridings (List) 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 Responses re: Draft Pri		Eile Ouch as Desition for New Entrants	1006
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-9 File - BC Softwood Lumber Production 1996 RBSC-BBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-10 File - Softwood Lumber Quotas - BC RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-11 File - Federal Survey Data Anomalies/ 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-1 File - List of Respondents by Company Name RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-1 File - Forest Products Facts 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Number of Producers by 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-3 File - New Entrants 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 Ridings (List) 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Lumber Prices 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Respon		_	1990
ARC-1374-82-7-9 1996 - 2000 is Sustainable		~	1004
File - Softwood Lumber Quotas - BC 1996	1		1996
ARC-1374-82-7-10 RBSC- File - Federal Survey Data Anomalies/ 1996 ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities 1996 RBSC- File - List of Respondents by Company 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-1 Name 1996 RBSC- File - Forest Products Facts 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Number of Producers by 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-3 Production Threshold RBSC- File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 RBSC- File - Revised Summary Softwood 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC- File - BC Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) 1996 RBSC- File - Lumber Prices 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 Responses re: Draft Principal 1996 RBSC- File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses and		1	
RBSC- File - Federal Survey Data Anomalies 1996		File - Softwood Lumber Quotas – BC	1996
ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-1 File - List of Respondents by Company 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-1 Name 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Forest Products Facts 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-3 Production Threshold 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, Povincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses Provincial Responses Provincial Res	ARC-1374-82-7-10		
ARC-1374-82-7-11 Issues/Oddities RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-1 File - List of Respondents by Company 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-1 Name 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Forest Products Facts 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-3 Production Threshold 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, Povincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses Provincial Responses Provincial Res	RBSC-	File - Federal Survey Data Anomalies/	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	ARC-1374-82-7-11		
ARC-1374-82-8-1 Name RBSC-ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Forest Products Facts 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-2 File - Number of Producers by 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-3 Production Threshold 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-1 File - BC Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Lumber Prices 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Provincial Responses All Pr			1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996		1	1770
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug. 30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996		1	1006
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-3 Production Threshold RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 File - New Entrants 1996 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 Pile - The Softwood Lumber Agreement Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug. 30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	1	File - Forest Products Facts	1996
ARC-1374-82-8-3 Production Threshold RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 File - Revised Summary Softwood 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Lumber Prices 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			, 100
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RESC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - New Entrants 1996	1		1996
ARC-1374-82-8-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Revised Summary Softwood 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug. 30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996		I	
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 Pile - The Softwood Lumber Agreement ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996	RBSC-	File - New Entrants	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire RBSC- File - BC Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- File - Lumber Prices 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	ARC-1374-82-8-4		
ARC-1374-82-9-1 Lumber Questionnaire RBSC- File - BC Lumber Manufacturer and their 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- File - Lumber Prices 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-3 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	RBSC-	File - Revised Summary Softwood	1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-2 Ridings (List) RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RESC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement 1996 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			
RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- RIGINGS (List) 1996 1996 1996			1996
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RESC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RESC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - Submissions - AMBSQ 's 1996 Responses re: Draft Principal File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement 1996 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			1//0
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 RESC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996			1006
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-4 Responses re: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables P1996 P	1	File - Lumber Prices	1770
ARC-1374-82-9-4 RESPONSES RE: Draft Principal RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	1		
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables Provincial Responses Provincial Responses Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96			1996
ARC-1374-82-9-5 Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery Patterns RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			
RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			1996
RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	ARC-1374-82-9-5	Potential Impact on Buying and Delivery	
RBSC- File - Chronology of GoC Proposal, 1996 ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			
ARC-1374-82-9-6 Provincial Responses and Proposed BC Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	RBSC-		1996
Position to GoC, Aug.30/96 RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996			
RBSC- File - BC, Quebec Allocation Tables 1996	1110 13/1 02 / 0	1 1	
	DDCC		1006
AKU-13/4-8Z-9-/		The - BC, Quedec Anocation Tables	1770
	AKC-13/4-82-9-/		

		The state of the s
RBSC- ARC-1374-82-9-8	File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire -	1996
ARC-1374-82-9-9	Revised Statistical Summaries	1770
RBSC-	File - Policy Paper - Why We Were	1996
	1	1990
ARC-1374-82-10-1	Right And They Were Wrong. An	
	Evaluation of Chapter 19 of the FTA and	
	-NAFTA	
RBSC-	File - Correction Date for Quebec	
ARC-1374-82-10-2		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Quotas -	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-3	Statistical Base	
RBSC-	File - Wholesalers No More	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-4		
RBSC-	File - Canadian Government	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-5	Questionnaire - Summary Statistics	
RBSC-	File - List of Alberta Respondents	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-6		
RBSC-	File - Talking Points on the Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-7	Lumber Allocation PlanFan-is, Vaughan,	1//0
RBSC-	File - Fulbright scholarship - candidate	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-8	Ben Cashore	1990
		1007
RBSC-	File - Softwood Update from Foreign	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-9	Affairs Ministry Canada Gould, Don	1005
RBSC-	File - Hon. Jane Stewart's visit to British	1996
ARC-1374-82-10-10	Columbia	
RBSC-	File - Price Waterhouse to compile and	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-1	review the questionnaires	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Prices	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-2		
RBSC-	File - Transferability Provisions	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-3		
RBSC-	File - Uncertainty Fuels Volatility - US	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-4	Quota Impacts World Markets	
RBSC-	File - Random Lengths - Coping	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-5	With The Quota -BC Mills Seek	
	Alternatives to US Sales -Mills in	
	Eastern Canada Search to Fill Void -	
	Canadian Wholesalers Find Fault With	
	Quota	
RBSC-	File - Force Majeure - Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-6	Quota to the US	
RBSC-	File - Export and Import Permits Act	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-7	Softwood Lumber Export Permits	1//0
1 IIIC 13/7-02-11-/	Application for Special Adjustment	
RBSC-	File - Backgrounder - Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-8	Allocations	1770
		1004
RBSC-	File - Export Allocations Under Canada-	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-9	US Softwood Lumber Agreement	1006
RBSC-	File - Transferability Provisions	1996
ARC-1374-82-11-10		100
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Update	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-1		

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - There is No Lumber Price Crisis -	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-2	The Facts Concerning the US- Canada	
	Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Timber Supply - Lumber Prices	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-3	The Timeer Supply Edineer Trices	1770
RBSC-	File - Lumber Prices	1996
	File - Lumber Prices	1990
ARC-1374-83-1-4		
RBSC-	File - North American Outlook 1996/97	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-5	-Where Will the Wood Come From -	
	Supply/Demand	
RBSC-	File - The Impact of the US West Timber	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-6	Supply Crisis and Canadian Softwood	
	Lumber Production on the US Market in	
	1996.	
RBSC-	File - Walking in the Premier's Shoes -	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-7	Forest Renewal BC -The Quota Furor -	
	The Stupid Leading the Dumb	
RBSC-	File - Coping With The Quota - US	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-8	Wholesalers Wary of Quota's Impact -	1770
ARC-13/4-63-1-6	• • •	
	Volatility Confirms Traders' Fears -US	
7700	Mills Cautions In Assessing Quotas	1001
RBSC-	File - Export Allocation Under	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-9	the Canada-US Softwood Lumber	
	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Provincial Corporate Base	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-10	Allocations Primary Mills and	
	Remanufacturers	
RBSC-	File - Clinton Aiming to Nominate	1996
ARC-1374-83-1-11	Barshefsky for Permanent USTR Post	
RBSC-	File - WWPA Responds to Lumber Price	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-1	Criticisms	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Demand and	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-2	Supply Summary Report RISI	
RBSC-	File - Trade Statistics	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-3	The Truce Statistics	1770
RBSC-	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber Export	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-4	to the US: A Cointergated and Error-	1770
ARC-1374-83-2-4	Corrected System	
DDCC	•	1007
RBSC-	File - Regional Share of US Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-83-2-5	Lumber Demand -US Softwood Lumber	
	Import Statistics -Wood Products Review	
	Oct. 1996	100
RBSC-	File - BCSLTC - Quebec Legal	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-1	Proceedings Challenging Export Quota	
	Allocation	
RBSC-	File - Export and Import Permits Act -	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-2	Regulations Implementing the Canada-	
	US Softwood Lumber Agreement.	
	BCSLTC RE: Wholesalers - Competition	
	Law Issues	
RBSC-	File - Estimated Allocation of Lower Fee	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-3	Base Lumber Shipments to the US and	
	Provincial Usage to Dec. 4, 1996	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Prices	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-4		
1110 13/4-03-4-4		

		Tipsey Tollas.
RBSC- ARC-1374-83-4-5	File - News Summary - Lumber	1996
RBSC-	File - Government Approves Job	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-6	Protection Plan for Evans Forest Products	1770
ARC-1374-03-4-0	Restructuring	
PROG	_	1006
RBSC-	File - Canada/US Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-7	Trade Agreement - What Does it Look	
	Like From the Front Lines? Presentation	
RBSC-	File - Avenor Buyout of Repap	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-8		
RBSC-	File - Deducibility of CVD	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-9	The - Deductority of CVD	1990
		1001
RBSC-	File - Stumpage volumes up - stumpage	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-10	prices down and lumber prices were up	
RBSC-	File - IWA Analysis US Lumber Imports	1996
ARC-1374-83-4-11	from Canada	
RBSC-ARC-1374-83-5	File - Donohue Inc. et al., v. Ministre Des	1996
RBSC 11RC 137 03 3	Affaires Etrangeres Et Du Commerce	1770
	(See black binder)	
	,	1001
RBSC-ARC-1374-83-6	File - Produits Forestiers Labrieville Inc.	1996
	V. Ministre Des Affaires Etrangeres Et	
	Du Commerce (See black binder)	
RBSC-	File - A Review of Structural Changes	1996
ARC-1374-83-7-1	in North American Consumption of	
	Softwood Lumber: Past, Present and	
	· ·	
Proc	Future	1006
RBSC-	File - Canada: Drawers of Water, Hewers	1996
ARC-1374-83-7-2	of Wood and Dangers of Other Myths	
RBSC-ARC-1374-83-8	File - Stone-Consoldiated Corporation	1996
RBSC-	File - Ministry of Forests Annual Report	1997
ARC-1374-84-1-1	1995196	
RBSC-	File - B.C. Softwood Lumber Trade	1997
ARC-1374-84-1-2	Council - Canada/US Trade Issues:	1991
ARC-13/4-04-1-2		
	Papers 1 Corresp. include WTCA,	
	NAHB, Coalition et al,	
RBSC-	File - Apsey / Thomas Paper " Lessons of	1997
ARC-1374-84-1-3	the Softwood Lumber Dispute: Politics,	
	Protectionism, and the Panel Process"	
RBSC-	File - The Softwood Lumber Export	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-1	Quota Issue	
RBSC-	File - Delegation to Meet Ambassador	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-2	Chretien -Bio on Ambassador Raymond	1///
ARC-1374-04-2-2	A.J. Chretien	
DDGG	1	1007
RBSC-	File - Canadian Statistics	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-3	ļ	
RBSC-	File - Canada/US Softwood Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-4	Agreement - BCSLC Jan. Conference	
	with Advisors Canadian Issues	
RBSC-	File - Barshefsky Nomination Submitted	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-5	Along With Waiver Legislation	
		1007
RBSC-	File - Clark Appoints Deputy Ministers,	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-6	Margaret Arthur, Sharon Manson Singer,	
1110 137 1 0 1 2 0	Lyn Tait and Charles Kang	

		F 7
RBSC-	File - Wood Truss Council of America	1997
ARC-1374-84-2-7	re: Message by Kirk Grundahl Increasing	
	Your Lumber Cost Knowledge	
RBSC-	File - Economic Report of the President	1997
ARC-1374-84-3-8	The Economic Report of the President	1991
RBSC-	File - US/Canada Softwood Lumber	1997
		1997
ARC-1374-84-4-1	Agreement - Misc. Papers	
RBSC-	File - EICB Survey Data VS Actual	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-2	Quota Allocations for BC, Alberta,	
	Ontario and Quebec	
RBSC-	File - USFS Costs/revenues	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-3		
RBSC-	File - Dispute Resolution Under	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-4	International Trade Agreements. Notes	
	for a Statement by Gordon Ritchie	
RBSC-	File - Anticircumvention	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-5	The - Andencumvention	1997
	Fil D 111 D 111 + G 6 1	1007
RBSC-	File - Possible Revisions to Softwood	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-6	Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Homebuilders to Press for Hearings	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-7	on US-Canada Lumber Deal	
RBSC-	File - BC Exports to USA	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-8		
RBSC-	File - Coalition Materials and Draft	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-9	Letter Prepared by the Retailers and	1777
ARC-13/4-04-4-9	Homebuilders	
DDCC		1007
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Imports causing	1997
ARC-1374-84-4-10	US mill closures	
RBSC-	File - Trade and Economic Policy Paper,	1997
ARC-1374-84-5-1	European Monetary Hannah, Robert	
	Union and its Implications for Canada	
RBSC-	File - Stone Consolidates et al. V.	1997
ARC-1374-84-5-2	Minister of Foreign Affairs and	
	International Trade and the Attorney	
	General of Canada	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Dealer's letter to Sen. Rod	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-1	Grams Changes to CVD Proposed by	1///
ARC-13/4-04-7-1	Home Builders and the Lumber Dealers -	
DDGG	have little chance of succeeding	1007
RBSC-	File - New Instructions Issued by US	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-2	Customs Service	
RBSC-	File - US-Canada Softwood Lumber Fact	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-3	Sheet	
RBSC-	File - Developing a Response to the	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-4	Coalition's Subsidies claims Based on	
	Cross-Border Comparisons	
RBSC-	File - Interim Softwood Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-5	Allocation - 1997-98, Underutilised	1///
ARC-13/4-04-/-3	Bonus.	
DDCC		1007
RBSC-	File - US Representatives and Staff:	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-6	Stenhohn, Peterson, Bishop, Crapo,	
	Chenoweth, Smith Bob, Snowbarger,	
	Snyder, Stabenow	
RBSC-	File - Extracts form the Kelowna	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-7	Briefing Papers	
L	*	-

XDSC-ARC-1374	TVIKE	Apsey folius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-84-7-8	File - House Agricultural Chair to Raise Trade Problems with Mexico, Canada	1997
RBSC-	File - Article to Building Material	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-9	Retailer, by F. Carl Tindell, NLBMDA	
	-"Tough Talk on Tariffs with US Lumber	
	Producers."	
RBSC-	File - List of Names and Addresses'	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-10	of the Members of Congress who	1997
ARC-13/4-84-7-10	<u> </u>	
PRGG	participated in the March 27th meeting	1007
RBSC-	File - USCD Study of Lumber Freight	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-11	Practices	
RBSC-	File - Stud Ruling Could Impact Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-84-7-12	Agreement Misc. Studs	
RBSC-	File - Financial State of the Forest	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-1	Industry and Delivered Wood Cost	
	Drivers	
RBSC-	File - The Forest Industry in Canada	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-2	1996	
RBSC-	File - The Forest Industry in British	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-3	Columbia 1996	
RBSC-	File - BC Forest Industry Statistical	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-4	Tables	1991
RBSC-	File - BC Wood Products Exports Lose	1997
	1	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-5	US Market Share to Other Provinces	1007
RBSC-	File - Canadian Systems Versus US	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-6	Systems	
RBSC-	File - Visit to BCSLTC by US Members	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-7	of Congresss	
RBSC-	File - Constitutional Challenge of	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-8	NAFTA Chapter 19	
RBSC-	File - RE: US Coalition for Fair Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-84-8-9	Imports Request for Motion for Leave	
	to Participate as an Amicus in the	
	Constitutional Challenge	
RBSC-	File - Commerce to Study Canadian	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-1	Lumber Pricing Related to Freight	
RBSC-	File - Cross Border Stumpage	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-2	Comparison	1991
RBSC-	File - BCMOF Fiscal Position for the	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-3		1997
	1991/92 through 1995/96	1007
RBSC-	File - Deductibility of Export Permit Fees	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-4		100-
RBSC-	File - USDC Examination of Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-84-9-5	Freight Practices	
RBSC-	File - Quinn Bill Aims at Reducing Costs	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-1	of Building New Homes -Introduces	
	Legislation to Reserve Quota on Duty-	
	Free Lumber Imports from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Housing News: Builders Commend	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-2	Quinn Lumber Price Legislation	
RBSC-	File - Quinn Bill Restores Integrity to US	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-3	Trade Laws	
RBSC-	File - Truss Manufacturers fed up with	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-4	price volatility of the lumber market	-//
1110 13/7-03-1-4	price volumity of the fulloct market	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Response to Congressional	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-5	Directive - Review of Canadian Lumber	
	Producers' Transportation Practices	
RBSC-	File - US Coalition - re: John Kerr's visit	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-6	with Mack Singleton	
RBSC-	File - Concept for a "Two-Pager" in 1997	
ARC-1374-85-1-7	response to attacks of the Coalition	
RBSC-	File - To COF1 Transportation Cttee re:	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-8	USDC Examination of Lumber Freight	
11110 1371 03 1 0	Practices	
RBSC-	File - Ministry of Forests Apportionment	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-9	System Provincial Summary Report. BC	1///
7 IRC 1374 03 1 7	Harvest	
RBSC-	File - Small Business Forest Enterprise	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-10	Regulation Timber Sale Licences Timber	1997
ARC-13/4-83-1-10		
PDGG	Tenure System in BC	1007
RBSC-	File - Historical Perspective of Canada-	1997
ARC-1374-85-1-11	US Softwood Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Trade Agreement has US	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-1	Retailers Battling Manufacturers	
RBSC-	File - North American Timber Supply -	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-2	Revisions	
RBSC-	File - re: Stone-Consolidated Corp. v.	1997
ARC-1374-85-2-3	Minister FAIT etWithdrawal of Action	
RBSC-	File - Wood World Review re: North	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-1	America - Canada-US Wood Wars	
RBSC-	File - To the Congress of the United	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-2	States - Study on the "Operation and	
	Effect of the North American Free Trade	
	Agreement (NAFTA)	
RBSC-	File - Lumber Supply Crisis is History	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-3		
RBSC-	File - The Timid Timber Vote	1997
ARC-1374-85-3-4		
RBSC-	File - Lumber Prices in sharp decline	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-1	The Bamoer Trices in sharp decime	
RBSC-	File - Nations Building News Articles	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-2	The - Nations Building News Afficies	1991
RBSC-	File - BC's Position Paper Responding	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-3	to Federal Government's "Draft	1991
ARC-13/4-03-4-3	Principle Elements of Softwood Lumber	
DDCC	Allocation Items 1 through 8"	1007
RBSC-	File - Quarterly Paper/Forest Products	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-4	Review	1007
RBSC-	File - Lumber Production Trend	1997
ARC-1374-85-4-5		1005
RBSC-	File - Analysis of Recent BC	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-1	Government Forest Policy and Land Use	
	Initiatives	
RBSC-	File - World Wood Review - Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-2	Oversupply Plagues Markets	
RBSC-	File - Minister Eggleton Announces	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-3	Softwood Lumber PlanFarris, Vaughan,	
RBSC-	File - US Customs Ruling on Drilled	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-4	Softwood Studs	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Clinton on Fast Track Bill Limits	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-5	Scope of Labour, Environment Rules	
RBSC-	File - New Primary Mills	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-6		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Average	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-7	Variable Costs	
RBSC-	File - In The Federal Court of Canada	1997
ARC-1374-85-5-8	Trail Division Between several forest	
	products companies(Corporate Plaintiffs)	
	and the Minster for International Trade,	
	the Hon Pat Carney (1988) -re: secondary	
	manufacturing affected by proposed	
	CVD	
RBSC-	File - Border Export Measure - CFLA	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-1	Correspondence	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - BC	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-2	Respondents to Federal Government	
	Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Quota System on a Bad Market	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-3		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Decision	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-4	Export and Import Controls Bureau new	
	telephone numbers	
RBSC-	File - New capacity listing	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-5		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Transition	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-6	to Company allocations -Message to	
	Industry and Brokers	
RBSC-	File - US Conference Report for US	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-7	Treasury and other US Gov. Agencies	
RBSC-	File - US Customs Ruling on Drilled	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-8	Softwood Studs	
RBSC-	File - Request for Re-Allocation Within	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-9	BC	
RBSC-	File - US Congress dealing with the issue	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-10	of drilled studs	
RBSC-	File - BC Softwood Lumber Advisory	1997
ARC-1374-85-6-11	Committee Representatives and	
	Alternates	
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-7	File - Copy of the Opinion of the United	1997
	States Court of Appeals for the Federal	
	Circuit in the constitutional challenge by	
	the "American Coalition for Competitive	
	Trade"	
RBSC-	File - Pre-drilled Studs	1997
ARC-1374-85-9-3		
RBSC-	File - US Foreign-Trade Zones - Your	1997
ARC-1374-85-9-4	One-stop Business Shopping Centre	
RBSC-	File - Tariff Classification of Drilled	1997
ARC-1374-85-9-5	Softwood Lumber	2//1
RBSC-	File - Tariff Classification of Drilled	1997
ARC-1374-85-9-6	Softwood Lumber (62 FR 55667)	2///
RBSC-	File - Issues in U.S. International	1981
ARC-1374-86-1-1	Forest Products Trade: Proceeding of a	1701
1110 1371 00 1 1	Workshop.	
	orkonop.	

RBSC-	File - Report by Governor's Timber	1981
ARC-1374-86-1-2	Strategy Panel	1701
RBSC-	File - The forest Service Timber	1982
ARC-1374-86-1-3	Appraisal system: A Historical	
	Perspective 1891-1981.	
RBSC-	File - Special Transportation/Marketing	1983
ARC-1374-86-1-4	Study. Requested by H.R. Katz – Arnold	
	& Porter	
RBSC-	File - Weathering the Storm: Canadian-	1985
ARC-1374-86-1-5	US Relations, 1980-83	
RBSC-	File - Canada-U.S. Trade Policy and	1986
ARC-1374-86-1-6	The B.C. Forest Industry. Presentation	
	to the Senate and House of Commons	
	Special Joint Committee on Canada's	
	International Relations	
RBSC-	File - Joint Report to CFIC Comments	1986
ARC-1374-86-1-7	Relating to Petitioner's Memorandum	
	of Sept. 9, 1986 to the ITA USDOC On	
	Cross-Border Comparisons	
RBSC-	File - Chronology US/Canada Trade	1987
ARC-1374-86-1-8	Action 1982-1987 RE Lumber and Other	
	Forest Products.	
RBSC-	File - Province of British Columbia –	1987
ARC-1374-86-1-9	Papers: -Calculating Replacement Values	
	-Comparative Value Pricing System -	
	Forest Renewal Costs Transferred to the	
	Forest Industry -Response to Questions	
	and Clarification Requests Comparative	
	Value Pricing Method	
RBSC-	File - The Canada-U.S. Free Trade	1988
ARC-1374-86-1-10	Agreement: -Overview -An Economic	
	Assessment -Forest Products Sector -	
	NAFTA Synopsis	1000
RBSC-	File - BC Min. of Forests Comparative	1988
ARC-1374-86-1-11	Value Timber Pricing	1000
RBSC-	File - The Timber Bubble That Burst.	1990
ARC-1374-86-2-1	Government Policy and the Bailout of 1984.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian-American Public Policy.	1990
ARC-1374-86-2-2	Forests, Timber and Trade	1770
RBSC-	File - Government Assistance to the U.S.	1990
ARC-1374-86-2-3	Forest Products Industry.	1990
RBSC-	File - Canada United States Trade in	1991
ARC-1374-86-2-4	Forest Products	1//1
RBSC-	File - Mexico, Canada and the United	1991
ARC-1374-86-2-5	States: the Trilateral Free Trade Proposal.	1//1
1110 1371 00 2 3	A Report on B.C.'s Consultations with	
	the Private Sector.	
RBSC-		1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-2-6	File - The Impact of Stumpage Charges	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-86-2-6	File - The Impact of Stumpage Charges on Prices and Trade Flows in Forest	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-6	File - The Impact of Stumpage Charges on Prices and Trade Flows in Forest Products	
	File - The Impact of Stumpage Charges on Prices and Trade Flows in Forest	1992 1992

		1 2
RBSC-	File - Critique of the Theory of Timber	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-8	Supply Put forward by William D.	
	Nordhaus and Robert E. Litan	
RBSC-	File - Summary of Commerce's Final	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-9	Determination in Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Subsidies in the North American	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-10	Pulp and Paper Industry: Effects on	
	Canada-US Competitiveness	
RBSC-	File - North American Free Trade	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-11	Agreement (NAFTA) Canadian	
	Environmental Review. Executive	
	Summary	
RBSC-	File - North American Free Trade	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-12	Agreement (NAFTA) Between the	
	Government of Canada, Mexico and the	
	U.S.	
RBSC-	File - The North American Free Trade	1992
ARC-1374-86-2-13	Agreement Implementation Act.	17,72
11110 1371 00 2 13	Statement of Administrative Action	
RBSC-	File - NAFTA: What's It All About.	1993
ARC-1374-86-3-1	The TVIII TIN What S It TIII TIOGE.	17,73
RBSC-	File - NAFTA At A Glance.	1993
ARC-1374-83-3-2	The TVII TYTETI Glance.	1773
RBSC-	File - North American Agreement on	1993
ARC-1374-86-3-3	Environmental Cooperation Between the	1773
7 INC 1374 00 3 3	Government of Canada, Mexico and the	
	U.S. Final Draft.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-87-1	File - U.SCanada Free Trade	1995
RBSC 7IKC 1374 07 1	Agreement. Factors Contributing to	1773
	Controversy in Appeals of Trade Remedy	
	Cases to Binational Panels	
RBSC-	File - List of CFIC Documents Indices	1995
ARC-1374-87-2-1	The Bist of CITE Bocaments marces	1775
RBSC-	File - Overview and Compilation of U.S.	1995
ARC-1374-87-2-2	Trade Statutes 1995 Edition.	1773
RBSC-	File - US Lumber Industry Welcomes	1996
ARC-1374-87-2-3	Agreement in Principle Over Subsidized	1770
TIRE 1374 07 2 3	Canadian Softwood Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Lists of Softwood Lumber Quota	1996
ARC-1374-87-2-4	Holders	1//0
RBSC-	File - Trends in the North American	1997
ARC-1374-87-2-6	Market For Softwood Lumber. Working	1///
1110 13/7 0/-2-0	Paper No.44e	
RBSC-	File - The Impact of the North American	1997
ARC-1374-87-2-7	Timber Supply Crisis and The U.S	1///
/MC-13/ T -0/-2-/	Canada Lumber Quota Agreement on the	
	U.S. Market in 1997.	
RBSC-	File - The Lessons of the Softwood	1997
ARC-1374-87-2-8	Lumber Dispute: Politics, Protectionism,	1///
1110 1317 01-2-0	and The Panel Process	
RBSC-	File - Flights of the Phoenix: Explaining	1997
ARC-1374-87-2-8	the Durability of the Canada-U.S.	1///
/MC-13/ 1- 0/-2-0	Softwood Lumber Dispute	
	Bortwood Lumber Dispute	

RBSC-	File - Canada-US Lumber Quota	1998
ARC-1374-87-2-9	Agreement – "The Impact on BC"	
RBSC-	File - An Examination of Why a Long-	1998
ARC-1374-87-2-10	term Resolution to the Canada-US	
	Softwood Lumber Dispute Eludes Policy	
	Makers. WP #89.02	
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-6	File - Pacific Coast Hemlock	1986
RBSC-	File - Assessment of the current	1998
ARC-1374-101-2-1	Governance of International Forest Issues	
	and Options for Addressing Deficiencies	
RBSC-	File - The Lessons of Softwood Lumber	1997
ARC-1374-101-3	Dispute	
RBSC-	File - World Timber Resources Outlook:	1995
ARC-1374-102-1	Current Perceptions	
RBSC-	File - Nordic Forest Industry	1979
ARC-1374-104-13		
RBSC-	File - Outlook '98: Commodity Markets	1998
ARC-1374-105-18	and Resource Management	
RBSC-	File - T.M. Apsey Articles	1998-2000
ARC-1374-106-1		
RBSC-	File - Canadian-Japanese Business	1993-1997
ARC-1374-106-2	Conference Reports	
RBSC-	File - Mission to Western Europe	1980, 1984
ARC-1374-106-4		
RBSC-	File - Mission to Japan and Korea	1984
ARC-1374-106-5		
RBSC-	File - Forest Practice Board Sepcial	2004
ARC-1374-106-6	Report	
RBSC-	File - European Tour	1984-1985
ARC-1374-106-3		
RBSC-	File - Forintek	1989-2004
ARC-1374-107-3		
RBSC-	File - FORCAST	2000
ARC-1374-107-4		

Softwood lumber dispute.

Date: 1982-1996. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains records relating to the softwood lumber disputes (sometimes referred to as the "Lumber Wars") between Canada and the United States. Materials consists of executive summaries, transcripts of the proceedings, comments concerning importing softwood lumber into Canada, summary of statements, countervailing duty investigation procedures, the Commissions final determination, post-hearing submissions, and questionnaires. Also included is a painting by Bob McNamara, an Emily Carr University student, given to Apsey as his Lumbermen of the Year gift.

Physical description: ca. 2 m of textual records.

1 painting: watercolour; 58.5 x 70 cm.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container

RBSC-	File - ITC Section 332 – Softwood	1982
ARC-1374-1-1-1	Lumber Investigation, Executive	
	Summary	
RBSC-	File - Merchant Marine Misc. Hearing	1982
ARC-1374-1-2-1	before the Subcommittee on Merchant	
	Marine of the Committee on Merchant	
	Marine and Fisheries House of	
	Representatives: Canadian Diversion of	
	U.S. Cargo H.R. 3637	
PRGG		1000
RBSC-	File - Consolidation of Material	1983
ARC-1374-1-2-2	Presented to the ITC Regarding Enquiry	
	into Importation of Canadian Softwood	
	Lumber	
RBSC-	File - USITC: Conditions Relating to	1982
ARC-1374-1-2-3	the Importation of Canadian Softwood	
	Lumber into the U.S. Investigation	
	No.332-134: Transcript of Proceedings	
RBSC-	File - Statements before the USITC in	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-1	Connection with Study of Softwood	- -
1110 13/11 3 1	Lumber Imports form Canada Under	
	Investigation No.332-134 Files on behalf	
	of the CSLC	
PRGG		1002
RBSC-	File - Summary of Statements before	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-2	the USITC in Connection with Study of	
	Softwood Lumber Imports form Canada	
	Under Investigation No.332-134 Files on	
	behalf of the CSLC	
RBSC-	File - Before the USITC in the Matter of	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-3	Conditions Relating to the Importation of	
	Canadian Softwood Lumber into the U.S.	
	Investigation No.332-134: Post Hearing	
	Brief on Behalf of the CSLC	
RBSC-	File - Joint Submission to the USITC	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-4	Investigation No.332-134 Hearing on	1702
THE 1371131	conditions Relating to the Importation	
	of Canadian Softwood Lumber into the	
DDCC	U.S., Portland	1002
RBSC-	File - Post-Hearing Submission to	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-5	the USITC Investigation #332-134:	
	Condition Relating to the Importation of	
	Canadian Softwood Lumber into the U.S.	
	Submitted by the U.S. Coalition	
RBSC-	File - Labour Cost Trends for the Coastal	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-6	Regions of B.C. and the U.S. PNW,	
	1977-1983: Submissions to USITC	
	relating to the Importation of Canadian	
	Softwood Lumber into the U.S.	
RBSC-	File - USITC Report Summary:	1982
ARC-1374-1-3-7	Conditions Relating to the Importation of	
	Softwood Lumber into the U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Conditions Relating to the	1982
I		1704
ARC-1374-1-3-8	Importation of Softwood Lumber into the	
	U.S. Report to the Senate Committee on	
	Finance on Investigation No. 332-134	
	Under Section 332 of the Tariff Act of	
1	1930	

RBSC-ARC-1374-2-1	File - CVD Investigations Procedures	1982
RBSC-	File - CVD Petition in Regard to	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-1	Certain Forest Products from Canada,	
	Specifically Softwood: Lumber, Shakes	
	& Shingles and Fence Vol. 1 & II	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada:	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-2	Determination of the Commission	1702
111C 1371 2 2 2	in Investigation No.701-1A-197	
	(Preliminary) Under Tariff Act of 1930	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada:	1982
		1982
ARC-1374-2-2-3	Investigation No. 701-TA-197	
	(Preliminary) Post-Conference Brief	
	and Responses to Questions Raised by	
	Commission Staff and Comments on	
	Certain statements by Speakers Opposing	
	Petitioner at Preliminary Conference of	
	US Coalitio	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Shakes and Shingles:	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-4	Determination of the Commission	
	in Investigation No.701-TA-198	
	(Preliminary) Under Section 703(a) of	
	the Tariff Act of 1930	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Fence from Canada:	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-5	Determination of the Commission	
	in Investigation No. 701-TA-199	
	(Preliminary) Under Section 703(a) of	
	1930	
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Post-conference	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-6	Brief and Statement of Information by	1702
ARC-1374-2-2-0	Canadian Softwood Lumber Committee	
	in Connection with the Softwood Fence	
	and Shingle and Shakes Investigation No. 701-TA-198 / 701-TA199	
DDGC		1000
RBSC-	File - Post-Conference Brief and	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-7	Statement of Information by CSLC	
	in the Matter of: Softwood Lumber	
	701-TA-197 (Preliminary), Softwood	
	Shakes and Shingles 701-TA-198	
	(Preliminary), Softwood Fence 701-	
	TA-199 (Preliminary)	
RBSC-	File - Transcript of Proceedings: USITC	1982
ARC-1374-2-2-8	in the Matter of: Softwood Lumber from	
	Canada Investigation No. 701-TA-197	
	Public conference	
RBSC-	File - CVD Petition - Softwood Lumber:	1982
ARC-1374-2-3-1	Commerce Questionnaire.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Petition - Softwood Lumber:	1982
ARC-1374-2-3-2	Company Specific and Exclusion Info.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Questionnaire Appendix II	1982
ARC-1374-2-3-3	1	1702
	and other documents (see blue binder)	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-3-1	File - Floating Exchange Rates and U.S,	1982
	Competitiveness. Investigation No.	
	332-124 Under Section 332 of the Tariff	
	Act of 1930.	

		ripsey fonds.
RBSC-ARC-1374-3-2	File - Collected Proceedings of the CVD Relating to Certain Forest Products from	1982-1983
	Canada: Softwood Lumber, Shakes/	
	Shingles and Fence. October 1982-May	
	1983. Volumes I-V	
RBSC-ARC-1374-3-3	File - CVD Petition Certain Forest	1983
RDSC / IRC 13/4 3 3	Products from Canada: Softwood	1703
	Lumber, Shakes/Shingles and Fence	
	Docket No.122015 (Commercial	
	Benchmark)	
DDCC	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	1983
RBSC-	File - CVD InvestigationCertain	1983
ARC-1374-4-1-1	Forest Products from Canada: Softwood	
	Lumber, Shakes/Shingles and Fence.	
	Docket No.122015. Memorandum of	
	CSLC Concerning the Alleged Stumpage	
	Subsidies.	
RBSC-	File - CVD InvestigationCertain	1983
ARC-1374-4-1-2	Forest Products from Canada: Softwood	
	Lumber, Shakes/Shingles and Fence.	
	Docket No.122015. MOU of CSLC	
	Concerning Non- Stumpage Programs.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Questionnaire Supplementary	1983
ARC-1374-4-1-3	Questions Appendix 11 Province of B.C.	
RBSC-	File - Preliminary Negative CVD	1983
ARC-1374-4-2-1	Determinations	
RBSC-	File - Pre-hearing Brief by the Federal	1983
ARC-1374-4-2-2	Trade Commission in the Matter of:	1,00
11110 1371 1 2 2	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada CVD.	
RBSC-	File - CVD InvestigationCertain	1983
ARC-1374-4-2-3	Forest Products from Canada: Softwood	1703
1 HC 1374 4 2 3	Lumber, Shakes/Shingles and Fence.	
	Docket No. 122015. MOU of CSLC	
	and Affiliated Companies Concerning	
	Programs Preliminarily Found to be	
	Subsidies.	
DDCC		1002
RBSC-	File - CVD InvestigationCertain	1983
ARC-1374-4-2-4	Forest Products from Canada: Softwood	
	Lumber, Shakes/Shingles and Fence.	
	Docket No. 12015. Supplementary MOU	
	of CSLC and Affiliated Companies	
	Concerning Analysis of the Alleged	
	Stumpage Subsidies.	1000
RBSC-	File - Appeals from the Commerce	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-5	Dept. Final Determination in Canadian	
	Softwood Lumber.	
RBSC-	File - Final Negative CVD	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-6	Determinations: Certain Softwood	
	Products from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA Announced its Final	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-3	Determination that Imports of Canadian	
	Softwood Lumber, Shakes and Shingles,	
	and Fence are not Being Subsidized	
	by Canada's Federal and Provincial	
	Governments. CSLC Attachment Reports	
	#1-20.	

		Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - CVD Case: Canadian Softwood	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-4	Lumber, Shingles and Shakes, and	
	Fencing. A British Columbia Perspective.	
RBSC-	File - Distribution of Shingles and	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-5	Shakes from B.C. to U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Countervailing Duties on Softwood	1983
ARC-1374-4-3-6	Lumber (Chapter 1 V)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-5-1	File - Sectorial Free Trade. Testimony	1985
	Before the USITC on Duty Free Trade	1703
	with Canada for Products of the U.S.	
	Paper Industry, January 15, 1985.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2	File - Antidumping Investigations.	1985
RBSC-	File - Potential Effects of Foreign	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-1	Governments' Policies of Pricing Natural	1703
AKC-13/4-3-3-1	Resources. Final Report on Investigation	
	332(b) of the tariff Act of 1930	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Input To May 1995 - ITC	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-2		1703
	332 Fact Finding Investigation. File - Conditions Relating to the	1005
RBSC- ARC-1374-6-1-1		1985
ARC-13/4-0-1-1	Importation of Softwood Lumber Into the U.S. Inv. No. 332-210 Under Section 332	
	of the Tariff Act of 1930	
DDGG	I	1007
RBSC-	File - U.S. Tariff Against Canadian	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-2	Softwood Lumber: The Evidence from	
P.D.C.C	TAMM.	1006
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA- Import	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-1	Administration: CVD Questionnaire,	
PPGG	Section 1-3	1005
RBSC-	File - Canadian Responses To U.S.	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-2	Questions.	
RBSC-	File - United States Responses to	1986
ARC-1374-7-1-3	Canadian Questions	
RBSC-	File - Agenda and Participants - U.S.	1986
ARC-1374-7-2-1	Canada Lumber Talks. Prince George	
	13-14 Feb. 1986. (5 files)	
RBSC-	File - U.S Canada Lumber Talks:	1986
ARC-1374-7-2-2	Questions for the U.S.	
RBSC-	File - Wood Shakes and Shingles. Inv.	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-1	No. TA-201-56 Under Section 20I of the	
	Trade Act of 1974	
RBSC-	File - Wood Shingles and Shakes Inv.	1986
ARC-1374-7-3-2	No. TA-201-56: Brief on Behalf of	
	Canadian Respondents.	
RBSC-	File - Before the ITA of the USDC and	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-1	the USITC in the Matter of: Certain	
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	
	Submitted by the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports. Volumes 1-4.	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Statement to GATT	1986
ARC-1374-9-1-2	Council Re. U.S. Lumber CVD.	
RBSC-	File - CIP Inc. Response to the Company	1986
ARC-1374-10-2-3	Questionnaire Regarding Investigation	
	C-122-602	
RBSC-	File - Possible Arguments to the	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-1	Commerce Dept. Against Initiation of a	
L	<u>. </u>	

		Tipsey Tonds.
	CVD Investigation of Softwood Lumber form Canada.	
		1004
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Examines the	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-2	procedures and methodology followed by	
	the USDC/ITC in CVD investigations.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum: Effect of Reduction	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-3	or Elimination of Alleged Subsidies on	
	CVD Determinations.	
RBSC-	File - US/ITC Inv. 701-TA-274 (P):	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-4	Proceedings Index.	
RBSC-	File - ITC Conference on Softwood	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-5	Lumber form Canada, Inv. No.701-	1,00
7 HCC 1371 7 2 3	TA-274 (Preliminary).	
RBSC-	File - USDCITA Import Administration.	1986
		1980
ARC-1374-9-2-6	CVD Questionnaire Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products form Canada. Inv. No.	
	C-122-602.	-
RBSC-	File - Official Transcript Proceedings	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-7	Before the USITC Meeting of the	
	Commission. Softwood Lumber	
	from Canada. Inv. No. 701-TA-274	
	(Preliminary)	
RBSC-	File - Before the USITC in the Matter	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-8	Cof: Certain Softwood Lumber	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Products from anada No.701-TA-274	
	(Preliminary) Post-Conference Brief of	
	the Federal Trade Commission.	
RBSC-	File - Before the USITC in the Matter	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-9	of: Softwood Lumber from Canada. Inv.	1700
ARC-13/4-9-2-9	No.731-TA-274 (Preliminary). Post-	
	conference Brief on Behalf of Petitioner	
	the U.S. Coalition For Fair Lumber	
PDGG	Imports. Vol. I-II	1006
RBSC-	File - Initiation of a CVD Investigation:	1986
ARC-1374-9-2-10	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-10-1	File - Company Specific Questionnaire,	1986
	CVD.	
RBSC-	File - Balfour Forest Products Inc.	1986
ARC-1374-10-2-1	Response to the Company Questionnaire	
	Regarding Investigation C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - British Columbia Forest Products	1986
ARC-1374-10-2-2	Ltd. Response to the Questionnaire	
	Investigation C-122-602.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-10-3	File - Crown Forest Industries Ltd.	1986
1250 1110 15/4 10-5	Response to CVD Questionnaire on	1,00
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada. Investigation No. C-122-602	
DDCC ADC 1274 11 1		1006
RBSC-ARC-1374-11-1	File - Canfor Corporation. Response to	1986
	Questionnaire Investigation C-122-602.	1001
RBSC-ARC-1374-11-2	File - U.S. Allies of the Canadian	1986
	Softwood Lumber Dispute	
RBSC-	File - Inv. No. C-122-602, Application	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-1	for Disclosure of Confidential	
	*	

	Information Subject to Administrative	Typey Tolkus.
	Protective Order.	
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Questionnaire on the	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-2	Fort Nelson Extension.	
RBSC-	File - Information Concerning Exclusions	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-3	from the CVD Order for Companies	
	Who Have Not Previously Requested	
	Exclusion.	
RBSC-	File - Request for Clarification	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-4	Concerning-Specific Rates for	
	Exclusions.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: Changes in	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-5	Subsidy Rates - CFIC, (Listing of 115	
	CVD cases since 1980).	
RBSC-	File - Rebuttal Memorandum of CFTC	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-6	Concerning Cross Border Comparisons,	
	Residual Value Studies and Private	
	Timber Pricing. Inv. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Rebuttal Memorandum of CFIC	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-7	Concerning Economic Rent Analysis.	
RBSC-	File - Preliminary Affirmative	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-8	Countervailing Duty Determination:	
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada. (C- 122-602)	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-9	On Behalf of CFIC and Affiliated	
	Companies - Rebuttal Memorandum of	
DDCC	CFIC.	1007
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-10	On Behalf of CFIC and Affiliated Companies -Rebuttal Memorandum	
	of CFIC Concerning Cross-Border	
	Comparisons, Residual Value Studies	
	and Private Timber Pricing.	
RBSC-	File - Certain Softwood Lumber	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-11	Products from Canada C-122-602.	1700
7 HC 137 12 1 11	Correspondence to USDC Import	
	Administration.	
RBSC-	File - Diplomatic Note on Softwood	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-12	Lumber CVD Investigation.	
	Communique.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602:	1986
ARC-1374-12-1-13	Pre-hearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Canadian Stumpage	
	Programs	
RBSC-	File - Inv. No. C-122-602: CVD Pre-	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-1	Hearing Brief.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-12-2	File - CVD Inv, No. C-122-602:	1986
	Prehearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Product Exclusions.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-3	Prehearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Nonstumpagee Programs and	
	Exclusions.	

RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada:	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-4	Importer's Questionnaire.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada:	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-6	Producer's Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada:	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-5	Producer's Questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - Prehearing Brief on Behalf of the	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-6	Independent Lumber Remanufactures	
	Assn. of Canada.(IRLA) Inv. No.	
	C-122-602	
RBSC-	File - Prehearing Brief by the Federal	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-7	Trade Commission. Inv. No. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - CVD. Commerce Dept. `Double-	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-8	Counting' Decried in Lumber Case.	
RBSC-	File - Appendix IV to the "Preheating	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-9	Memorandum of CFIC Concerning	
	Product Exclusion". (Corrected copy)	
RBSC-	File - Countervailing Hearing on: Certain	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-10	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada	
	December 4, 1986.	
RBSC-	File - MacMillan Bloedel Ltd. Re request	1986
ARC-1374-12-2-11	in final determination in CVD case to use	
	a complex formula for calculating the	
	level of duty.	
RBSC-	File - MacMillan Bloedel Ltd. Re	1986
ARC-1374-12-3-1	proposed method of calculating the value	
	for CVD.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-12-3-1: C VD Investigation of Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada -- Exclusion of High Grade Sitka Spruce and High Grade Hemlock Posthearing Brief.

Date: 1986 (date of creation)

File / item list			
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602: On	1986	
ARC-1374-12-3-3	Behalf of the Government of Ontario,		
	Natural Resources, submits letter re		
	concerns of the U.S. Coalition for Fair		
	Lumber Imports.		
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-I22-602:	1986	
ARC-1374-12-3-4	Posthearing Memorandum of CFIC		
	Concerning Product Exclusion.		
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602:	1986	•
ARC-1374-12-3-5	Posthearing Memorandum of CFIC		
	Concerning Canadian Stumpage		
	Programs.		
RBSC-	File - Post-Hearing Brief Inv. No.	1986	
ARC-1374-12-3-6	C-122-602, submitted by Coalition for		
	Fair Lumber Imports (the Petitioner).		
RBSC-	File - USITC Softwood Lumber from	1986	·
ARC-1374-12-3-7	Canada: Prehearing Report to the		
	Commission on Investigation No. 701-		
	TA-274 (Final).		

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - C-122-602, Certain Softwood	1986
ARC-1374-13-1-1	Lumber Products form Canada.	
	Prehearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Product Exclusions.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Request for Product	1986
ARC-1374-13-1-2	Exclusion -Government Certification.	
	Submissions Papers from July-December	
	1986.CVD Request for Product	
	Exclusion -Government Certification.	
	Submissions Papers from July-December	
	1986.	
RBSC-	File - Submissions by Companies/	1986
ARC-1374-13-2-1	Organizations to USDC/ITA Re:	
	Exclusion from Preliminary Affirmative	
	CVD Determination: Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada. Inv. No.	
	C-122-602. Prehearings.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602: Post	1986
ARC-1374-13-2-2	hearing Memorandum of Canadian	
	Forest Industries Council Concerning	
	Product Exclusions.	
RBSC-	File - C-122-602, Certain Softwood	1986
ARC-1374-13-2-3	Lumber Products form Canada.	
	Prehearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Product Exclusions.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Hearing on: Certain	1986
ARC-1374-13-3-1	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada,	
	December 4, 1986 Before Roland	
	MacDonald, Chairman. Proceedings.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602:	1986
ARC-1374-13-3-2	Corrections to the Transcript of	
	December 4, 1986. (Submitted by the	
	individual companies)	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602:	1986
ARC-1374-13-3-3	Posthearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Canadian Stumpage	
	Programs.	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. No. C-122-602:	1986
ARC-1374-13-3-4	Posthearing Memorandum of CFIC	
	Concerning Certain Softwood Lumber	
	Products from Canada. (Submissions	
	submitted by the individual companies.)	
RBSC-	File - CVD Verification Process Papers.	1986
ARC-1374-13-3-5		
RBSC-	File - CVD - Bonding Requirements to	1986
ARC-1374-14-2-1	Cover the 15% on Softwood Lumber.	1006
RBSC-	File - Statement of the Provincial	1986
ARC-1374-14-2-2	Governments of B.C. and Quebec Inv. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Submission to USDCITA from the	1986
ARC-1374-14-2-3	Coalition of B.C. Secondary Softwood	
	Lumber Manufacturers re Exclusion	
	form Preliminary Affirmative CVD	
	Determination: Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada.	

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Agreement -	1986
ARC-1374-14-2-4	Dec. 30, 1986: CFIC Announcement,	
	Statement by Deputy U.S. Trade	
	Representative, Alan Woods, MOU,	
	Correspondence, Proclamation by the President of the U.S.	
PDCC	1	1006
RBSC-	File - ITC – Lawyers	1986
ARC-1374-14-2-5		1004 1005
RBSC-	File - Memorandum of Understanding	1986-1987
ARC-1374-14-2-6	(MOU). Memorandums, Correspondence	
	and Misc. Relating to the MOU CVD on	
	Softwood Lumber.	·
RBSC-ARC-1374-15-3	File - U.S. Federal Register Notices - Softwood Lumber CVD.	1987
DDCC	File - CVD Softwood Lumber	1007
RBSC-		1987
ARC-1374-17-3-1	Correspondence/Papers to the Prime	
	Minister of Canada.	100=
RBSC-	File - Other CVD Cases. (Unprocessed	1987
ARC-1374-17-3-2	Float Glass from Mexico, Cabot Corp v.	
	U.S.)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-1	File - Softwood Fence form Canada.	1987
	Excerpts taken from CV Duty Records –	
	Five Volume Set.	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA (C-122-602)	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-1	Preliminary Affirmative CVD	
	Determination: Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Crow's Digest Special Report.	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-2	Canadian Softwood Lumber: A Graphic	
	Summary	
RBSC-	File - Submission to the US/ITC	1987
ARC-1374-18-3-3	RE: The Imposition of a CVD on	
	Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada. Exclusion of Western Red	
	Cedar, Submitted by: The Coalition of	
	Cedar Remanufacturers of the Pacific	
	Northwest.	
RBSC-	File - Government of Canada Response	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-1	to Questions from the Government of the	
	U.S. Concerning the Termination of the	
	Softwood Lumber MOU.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber MOU. Canadian	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-2	Government Presentation to U.S.	
	Forestry 2000 Task Force.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-861 Notice of Self-	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-3	Initiation of CVD Investigation: Certain	
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: Basis for Self-	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-4	Initiating the CVD Investigation on	
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum Re: Self-Initiation of	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-5	CVD Inv. C-122-816.	
RBSC-	File - Memorandum R: Initiation of	1991
ARC-1374-24-1-6	CVD: Product Scope of the Investigation.	
	1 3 3 3 3 3 3	

DSC-ARC-1374	1,11110	Apscy folius.
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-1	File - Notice of Appearance in Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada. Case No. C-122-816.	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-2	File - The Canada-U.S. Softwood	1991
RBSC-	Lumber Dispute: A Case Study. File - Softwood Lumber from Canada.	1991
ARC-1374-24-2-3	Posthearing Brief on Behalf of the CFIC and the Government of Canada. Inv. No. 701-TA-312 (Preliminary)	
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-4	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada. Post-Conference Brief submitted on behalf of the government of Alberta. Inv. No. 701-TA-312	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-5	File - Softwood Lumber form Canada. Post-Conference Brief filed on behalf of the Province of Ontario. Inv. No. 701- TA-312 (Preliminary)	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-6	File - Certain Softwood Lumber Products form Canada. Post-Conference Brief on behalf of the Independent Lumber Remanufacturers' Assn. Of Canada. Inv. No. 701-TA-312 (P)	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-7	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada. Post-Conference Brief of the Government of the Province of B.C. Inv. No. 701-TA-312 (P)	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-2-8	File - Softwood Lumber Forum Canada. Post-Conference Brief of the Government du Quebec. Inv. No. 701- TA-312 (P)	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-3-1	File - CVD (C-122-816). Questionnaires for the Governments of Alberta, B.C., Manitoba, Ontario, Quebec, Saskatchewan, Northwest Territories and Yukon. Sections 41 - #8.	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-3-2	File - CVD Inv. C-122-816 Re: U.S. Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports Opposes the Request by the Canadian Government for an Extension of the CVD Case as Extraordinarily Complicated	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-24-3-3	File - CVD Inv. C-122-816 re Application for Administrative Protective Order for Charlene Barshefsky at al. and CFIC.	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-1-1	File - Inv. C-122-816 Re: Supplemental / Deficiency Questionnaire.	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-1-2	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada (C-122-816). Response of the Government of Manitoba. Exhibits Vol. 1 & II.	1991

Collection RBSC-ARC-1374-25-2-1: CVD (C-I22-816). Questionnaire for the Government of Canada. Revenue/Canada Custom Tariff Schedule (Chapter 44). Section 2.

Date: 1991 (date of creation)			
	File / item list		
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-2-2	File - CVD (C-122-816). Questionnaire for the Government of Canada Regarding Federal Lands. Section 2A.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-2-3	File - CVD (C-122-816). Questionnaire for the Government of Manitoba. Section 5.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-2-4	File - CVD (C-122-816). Questionnaire for the Government of Ontario. Section 6.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-2-5	File - CVD (C-122-816). Questionnaire for the Government of Saskatchewan. Section 8.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-25-2-6	File - CVD (C-122-816). Questionnaire for the Northwest Territories	1991	
RBSC-ARC-1374-25-3	File - Before the USDCIITA, Inv. No. C-122-816. Request for Exemption of the Province of B.C.	1991	
RBSC-ARC-1374-26-1	File - Province of Alberta Response to CVD Questionnaire from the U.S. Dept. Of Commerce. Section 3 List of Appendices. (Inv. No.C-122-816)	1991	
RBSC-ARC-1374-26-2	File - Province of B.C. Response to CVD Questionnaire Certain Softwood Lumber Products from Canada (Inv. C-122-816).Appendices Vol. 1 -IV and Attachment D. (6 books)	1991	
RBSC-ARC-1374-27-1	File - Response of the Government of Saskatchewan. Exhibits Vol.1 & II	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-2-1	File - Ontario Response Hogan & Hartson. Exhibits to Question II. B Vol. I, and to Question VI. C. Vol, II.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-2-2	File - Softwood Lumber form Canada: Determination of the Commission in Inv. No. 701-TA-312 (Preliminary) Under Section 703(a)) of the Trade Act of 1930, Together with the Information Obtained in the Investigation.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-3-1	File - Inv. C-122-816. Requesting an Extension of the Filing Deadline, or Translations of Certain Quebec Documents.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-3-2	File - Preliminary Affirmative CVD Determination: Pure and Alloy Magnesium form Canada.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-3-3	File - Notice in Federal Register Softwood Lumber form Canada.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-3-4	File - Postponement of Preliminary CVD Determination.	1991	
RBSC- ARC-1374-27-3-5	File - CVD III "Travelling Politicians".	1991	

200 11110 107.	1,1111	ripsey folias.
RBSC- ARC-1374-29-2-1	File - Response of the Province of Alberta to DOC Questionnaire Date	1992
	December 24, 1991. Alberta Government	
RBSC-	File - Province of B.C. Response to Log	1992
ARC-1374-29-2-2	Exports Questionnaire, and Appendices. (Inv. C122-816)	
RBSC-	File - Province of B.C. Response to	1992
ARC-1374-29-2-3	Supplementall Deficiency Questionnaire and Appendices, Inv. C-122-816	
RBSC- ARC-1374-29-2-4	File - Ontario Log Export Questionnaire Response. Inv. C122-816	1992
RBSC-	File - Log Export Restrictions	1992
ARC-1374-29-2-5	Questionnaire Province of Quebec. Inv. C-122-816	
RBSC-	File - The Response of the Government	1992
ARC-1374-30-1-1	of Canada to the DOC's 12/20/91 Supplemental /Deficiency Questionnaire.	
RBSC-	File - Appendices to the Province of	1992
ARC-1374-30-1-2	Alberta Response to Supplemental	
	Deficiency CVD Questionnaire from DOC. Vol. I, II & III.	
RBSC-	File - Supplemental /Deficiency	1992
ARC-1374-30-2-1	Questionnaire Response of the Province of Saskatchewan.	
RBSC-	File - Supplemental/Deficiency	1992
ARC-1374-30-2-2	Questionnaire Response of the Province of Manitoba.	
RBSC-	File - Ontario Supplemental Response.	1992
ARC-1374-30-3-1		
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 C VD	1992
ARC-1374-30-3-2	Questionnaire Supplemental Deficiency	
	Questionnaire Province of Quebec.	
	Quebec Translation Vol. I and Appendix	
DDGG	List. Vol. I & II	1000
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-8I6 Supplemental	1992
ARC-1374-31-1-1	Deficiency Questionnaire Response Northwest Territories.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C122-816 Supplemental/	1992
ARC-1374-31-1-2	Deficiency Questionnaire Response	1992
7 INC 1374 31 1 2	Yukon Territory.	
RBSC-	File - Province of B.C. Response	1992
ARC-1374-31-1-3	to Supplemental and Additional	
	Questionnaire on Log Exports and	
	Stumpage. Inv. C-122-816	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-12-816 Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-2	Lumber Products from Canada	
	Econometrics Backup Materials: -The	
	1980 Softwood Timber Assessment	
	Market Model: Structure, Projections,	
	and Policy Simulations. Adams and	
	HaynesThe Global Forest Sector.	
PDGG	Kallio, Dykstra an	1000
RBSC-	File - All Provinces Supplemental Log	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-2	Exports Questionnaire.	

	<u> </u>	Tipsey fonds.
RBSC-	File - Log Export Ontario Deficiency/	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-3	Supplemental Questionnaire Response	
1110 107 101 20	Softwood Lumber from Canada	
	C-122-816.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 CVD	1002
		1992
ARC-1374-31-2-4	Questionnaire: Log Export Restrictions	
	Supplemental /Deficiency Questionnaire	
	Province of Quebec.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Supplemental/	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-5	Deficiency Questionnaire Response of	
	the Province of Saskatchewan.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Supplemental/	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-6	Deficiency Questionnaire Response of	
	the Province of Saskatchewan.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Supplemental/	1992
ARC-1374-31-2-7	Deficiency Questionnaire Response of	1//2
ARC-13/4-31-2-7	the Province of Manitoba.	
DDGG ADG 1274 22 1		1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-32-1	File - Inv. C-122-816Memorandum	1992
	Submitted on behalf of the Coalition	
	Concerning Canadian Log Export	
	Subsidy	
RBSC-ARC-1374-32-3	File - Federal Register. Preliminary	1992
	Affirmative CVD Determination: Certain	
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada	
RBSC-ARC-1374-33-2	File - Softwood Lumber and the Chapter	1992
	Nineteen Panel Review Process	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Joint Case	1992
ARC-1374-33-3-1	Brief: Introduction and Executive	
	Summary. Submitted on behalf of	
	the Government of Canada and the	
	Provincial Governments, CFIC and	
	Affiliated Companies. Vol. 1	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816Joint Case Brief	1992
ARC-1374-33-3-2	Concerning Specificity. Submitted on	1772
ARC-1374-33-3-2	behalf of the Government of Canada	
	and the Governments of Alberta, B.C.,	
	Ontario, Quebec, Northwest Territories,	
	Yukon, Saskatchewan and CFIC and	
DDCC	Affiliated Companies. Vol. II	1002
RBSC-	File - Inv. C122-816 Joint Case Brief	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-1	Concerning Alleged Stumpage Subsidies	
	and Preferentialist. Submitted on behalf	
	of the Government of Canada and the	
	Governments of Alberta, B.C., Manitoba,	
	Ontario, Quebec, Saskatchewan,	
	Northwest Territories, Yukon and CFTC	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Joint Case Brief	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-2	Concerning Alleged Stumpage Subsidies	
	and Preferentialist. Submitted on behalf	
	of the Government of Canada, Provincial	
	Governments, CFTC and Affiliated	
	Companies. Vol. III - C	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Joint Case Brief	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-3	Concerning the Non-Countervailability	
	of Canadian Log Export Regulations.	
L		

	1/11114	Tipsey Tonds.
	Submitted on behalf of the Government	
	of Canada and the Provincial	
	Governments, CFIC and Affiliated	
	Companies. Vol. IV - A.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-12-816 Joint Case Brief	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-4	Concerning the Non-Countervailability	1772
ARC-13/4-34-1-4	of Canadian Log Export Regulations.	
	Submitted on behalf of the Government	
	of Canada, Provincial Governments,	
	CFIC and Affiliated Companies. Vol. IV	
	- B, Vol. IV - C.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Joint Case Brief	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-5	Concerning Allocations and Exclusions.	
	Submitted on behalf of the Government	
	of Canada, Provincial Governments,	
	CFTC and Affiliated Companies	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Case Brief on	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-6	Behalf of the Government of Alberta.	
	Vol. VI.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Ontario Case	1992
ARC-1374-34-1-7	Brief Concerning Specificity and	1772
/MC 1374 34 1 7	Preferentialist. Submitted on behalf of	
	the Government of Ontario. Vol. VIII.	
DDCC ADC 1274 24 2	1	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-34-2	File - Inv. C-122-816 Pre-Hearing Brief	1992
	Submitted by the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports. Vol. 1-5	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Verification of	1992
ARC-1374-35-1-1	the B.C. Government Response in the	
	CVD Investigation of Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Rebuttal Brief	1992
ARC-1374-35-1-2	Submitted by the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Respondents'	1992
ARC-1374-35-1-3	Rebuttal Brief. Submitted on behalf	1772
/MC 1374 33 1 3	of the Government of Canada and the	
	Governments of the Provinces, CFIC and	
DDCC	Affiliated Companies.	1002
RBSC-	File - Transcript of Proceedings before	1992
ARC-1374-35-2-1	the USDC Inv. C-122-816. April 29,	
	1992. Vol. I	
RBSC-	File - Transcript of Proceedings before	1992
ARC-1374-35-2-2	the USDC Inv. C- 122-816. April 30,	
	1992. Vol. II	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber from Canada.	1992
ARC-1374-35-2-3	Prehearing Report Inv. 701-TA-312	
	(Final) Public Version.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 (Final)	1992
ARC-1374-35-2-4	Affirmative CVD Determination: Certain	
1110 1371 33 2 7	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - USITC Inv. No. 701-TA-312	1992
		1774
ARC-1374-35-3-1	(Final). Prehearing Brief on behalf	
	of CFIC and Affiliated Companies, the Government of Canada, and the	
	Time Crovernment of Canada, and the	

and Quebec File - USITC Inv.701-TA-312 (Final).	1000
L File - LISITC Inv 701-TA-312 (Final)	
	1992
Economic Appendix to Prehearing	
Brief on behalf of CFIC and Affiliated	
Companies, Government of Canada	
and the Governments of Alberta, B.C.,	
Ontario and Quebec.	
File - USITC Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final),	1992
_	
	1992
	1992
1	
	1992
1	
documentary support for the de minimis	
rate calculated by the DOC for Quebec.	
File - USDC announced its final	1992
determination that prices charged	
1	
	1992
	1772
	1002
	1992
	1992
of the USITC Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final)	
Part I&II.	
File - Post-Hearing Statement to U.S.	1992
International Trade Commission	
1 5 5	
	1992
1	1772
1	
_	1000
	1992
1 2	
Member Companies.	
File - Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final) Responses	1992
to Commission Questions on behalf	
Government of Canada and the	
Governments of Alberta, B.C., Ontario	
	Companies, Government of Canada and the Governments of Alberta, B.C., Ontario and Quebec. File - USITC Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final), Exhibits Accompanying Prehearing Brief on behalf of CFIC and Affiliated Companies, Government of Canada and the Governments of Alberta, B.C., Ontario and Quebec File - USITC Inv. No. 701-TA-312 (Final). Post-Conference Brief on behalf of the U.S. Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports. File - Inv. 701-TA-312 Final Submitting to the Commission documentary support for the de minimis rate calculated by the DOC for Quebec. File - USDC announced its final determination that prices charged by Canada's provincial governments for timber used in the production of softwood lumber products provide countervailable subsidies. File - Before the USITC Inv. 701-TA-274. Affidavit: Robert Rosecrans President, Clemson Corp. File - Before the USITC Inv. 701-TA-274. Pre-Hearing Brief of Clemson Corp. File - Official Transcript of Proceedings of the USITC Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final) Part I&II. File - Post-Hearing Statement to U.S. International Trade Commission regarding Softwood Lumber form Canada Inv. 701-TA-312 by the National Home of Association Home Builders. File - Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final) Post-Hearing Brief of the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports. File - Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final) Post-Hearing Brief and Appendix on behalf of CFIC and Affiliate Associations and Member Companies. File - Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final) Responses to Commission Questions on behalf of CFIC and Affiliated Companies,

	TVIIKC	1 0
RBSC-ARC-1374-37-1	File - Softwood Lumber form Canada.	1992
	Determination of the Commission	
	in Inv. 701-TA-312 (Final) Under	
	Section 703(a) of the Tariff Act of 1930,	
	Together with the Information Obtained	
	in the Investigation.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-40-3	File - First Administrative Review:	1993
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada. (3/12/92-3/93).	
RBSC-ARC-1374-41-3	File - USDC/ITA Import Administration,	1993
	CVD Questionnaire Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products from Canada Inv,	
	C-122-816. Sect.3: Questionnaire for	
	the Government of Alberta, Sect. 5:	
	Questionnaire for the Government of	
	Ontario.	
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 Administrative	1994
ARC-1374-44-1-1	Review 92-93. Vol. I Questionnaire	
	Responses and Appendices Submitted	
	on Behalf of the Government of Ontario.	
DDGG	Vol II Exhibits.	1004
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-816 First	1994
ARC-1374-44-1-2	Administrative Review 1992-1993. Sect.	
	6: Responses of the Government Du	
DDGG	Quebec. Vol. I – 8	1004
RBSC-	File - Inv. C-122-81First Administration	1994
ARC-1374-44-1-3	Review 1992-1993. Vol. 9 - 11.	
	Responses of the Government Du	
RBSC-ARC-1374-45-2	Quebec. Section 6. File - U.S. CVD Administrative	1994
KBSC-ARC-13/4-43-2	Review. Second Administrative Review:	1994
	Guidelines for Requesting a Zero Rate of	
	Duty.	
RBSC-	File - USDC Decision in the CVD Case	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-1	1983.	1703
RBSC-	File - ITC Report to the President on Inv.	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-2	No. 332-210.	1703
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-5	File - Wood Shingles and Shakes.	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-6	File - Senate Debate - Canada-U.S.	1986
KDSC-AKC-13/4-40-0	Lumber Issue.	1700
RBSC-	File - Sect. 201 re Wood Shingles &	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-1	Shakes.	1700
RBSC-	File - U.S. to File CVD Petition May 12.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-2	The C.B. to The CVD Tethton Way 12.	1700
RBSC-	File - CVD Investigation	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-3	The C.D m. congunon	1,00
RBSC-	File - CVD Petition Submitted by the	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-4	Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports.	
RBSC-	File - White House Tariff Decision on	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-5	Canadian Western Red Cedar Shingles &	1,00
12.00 1371 10 0 3	Shakes.	
RBSC-	File - Initiation of CVD Investigation	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-6	Immuon of C + D investigation	
RBSC-	File - J. Ron Longstaffe engaged to work	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-7	on our defense of the CVD Investigation.	
1210 1371 10 0 7	on our defende of the CVB investigation.	

1220 11110 107.		Tipsey Tolids.
RBSC- ARC-1374-46-8-8	File - Preliminary Injury Determination.	1986
RBSC-	File - USDC declaring CVD case to be	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-9	extraordinarily complicated.	1980
RBSC-	File - Postponement of Preliminary	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-10	Determination.	1700
RBSC-	File - USITC Preliminary Determination.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-11	The - OSTTE Helminary Determination.	1700
RBSC-	File - CVD Update on Company	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-1	Exclusions.	1700
RBSC-	File - U.S. CVD Bonding and Customs	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-2	Requirements	1700
RBSC-	File - CVD Softwood Lumber	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-3	Company Specific Rates.	1700
RBSC-	File - CVD Against Canadian Softwood	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-4	Lumber - Stumpage Brief.	1700
RBSC-	File - CVD - Representations.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-5	The CVD Representations.	1700
RBSC-	File - Methods of Settling a CVD Case.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-6	The Methods of Betting a CVD case.	1700
RBSC-	File - Preliminary Decision.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-7	The Hommary Decision.	1700
RBSC-	File - Company Specific Rates and	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-8	Company Exclusions	1700
RBSC-	File - CVD Hearing - 4 Dec. 1986.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-9	The CVB Hearing 1 Bee. 1900.	1700
RBSC-ARC-1374-47-1	File - CVD Notice of Termination.	1987
RBSC-	File - USDOC Self-Initiation of CVD.	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-1		1//1
RBSC-	File - Timetable - CVD Investigation	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-2		
RBSC-	File - Request to Have CVD	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-3	Investigation Designated as	
	Extraordinary Complicated.	
RBSC-	File - CVD m.	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-4		
RBSC-	File - CVD m - Log Export Policies.	1991
ARC-1374-47-2-5		
RBSC-	File - CVD - 1I l Timetable - Current	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-1	Calendar.	
RBSC-	File - Company Exclusions.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-2		
RBSC-	File - Company Exclusions	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-3		
RBSC-	File - U.S. Government Conduct of the	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-4	CVD investigation	
RBSC-	File - Extension to DOC Preliminary	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-5	Decision.	
RBSC-	File - Bonding Requirements After	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-6	an Affirmative Preliminary CVD	
	Determination by the USDC	
RBSC-	File - CVD -III Timetable - Current	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-7	Calendar.	

	1,11110	Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-	File - U.S. Government Conduct of the	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-8	CVD Investigation	
RBSC-	File - Bonding Requirements After a	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-9	CVD Order	
RBSC-	File - Department of Commerce -	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-10	Preliminary Decision	
RBSC-	File - Department of Commerce -	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-11	Summary of Preliminary Determination.	
RBSC-	File - CVDI-l I Timetable - Current	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-12	Calendar.	17,72
RBSC-	File - CVDI-III: U.S. Customs Issues.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-13	The - CVDI-III. O.S. Customs issues.	1772
	Fil C . I	1002
RBSC-	File - Customs Instructions - Valuation	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-14	Issues CVDI-III.	
RBSC-	File - Customs Instructions - Valuation	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-15	Issues CVDI-III.	
RBSC-	File - Customs Instructions - Valuation	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-16	Issues CVDI-III.	
RBSC-	File - Customs Valuation Issues.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-17		
RBSC-	File - Customs Valuation Issues	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-18		
RBSC-	File - Customs Valuation Issues.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-19	The - Customs variation issues.	1772
RBSC-	Eila HCDC Einal Datamaination	1002
	File - USDC Final Determination.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-20		1000
RBSC-	File - 20 May 1992	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-21		
RBSC-	File - Customs Valuation Items.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-22		
RBSC-	File - USITC Final Determination.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-23		
RBSC-	File - CVD Order.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-24		
RBSC-	File - USITC - Final Determination.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-25		
RBSC-	File - U.S. CVD Order: Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-26	Lumber products form Canada.	1//2
RBSC-	File - Update on Softwood Lumber Case.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-27	The - Opuate on Softwood Lumber Case.	1774
	Ella Clasificación cultura C.	1002
RBSC-	File - Clarification of U.S. Customs	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-28	Application of CVD Order on Softwood	
	Lumber from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber CVD.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-29		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Status of U.S.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-30	Issues.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Timetable.	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-31		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - U.S. Customs	1992
ARC-1374-47-3-32	Issues.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-1	File - Federal Register, 22 January 1983,	1983
1050 MC-13/4-31-1	ITA Countervailing Duties.	1703
	117 Countervaining Duties.	

		Tipsey Tollus.
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-3	File - ITA Postponement of	1983
	Countervailing Duty Preliminary	
	Determinations	
RBSC-ARC-1374-51-8	File - Canadian Embassy to ITA	1983
	additional information in response to	
	supplementary questionnaires RDIR	
	Payments to Softwood Lumber Producers	
	 Special Assistance to remote rural areas 	
	Ontario - regeneration work Quebec	
	- payments made to softwood lumber	
	producer	
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-7	File - CVD Stumpage #1	1983
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-8	File - CVD Stumpage #2	1983
RBSC-ARC-1374-53-9	File - CVD Stumpage #3	1983
RBSC-	File - CVD Stumpage #4	1983
ARC-1374-53-10		
RBSC-	File - CVD Stumpage and no-stumpage	1986
ARC-1374-53-11	brief	
RBSC-ARC-1374-57-3	File - Posthearing Submission on Behalf	1985
	of the Coalition for Fair Lumber Imports:	
	Questions and Answers Concerning	
	Canadian Softwood Lumber Imports.	
	USITC Inv. No. 332-210.	
	File - Softwood Lumber form Canada.	1986
	Determination of the Commission	
	of Investigation No. 701-TA-274	
	(Preliminary) Under Section 703(a) of	
	the Tariff Act of 1930.	
RBSC-	File - Additional Subsidies Provided to	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-1	Producers of Softwood Lumber Products.	
	Inv. No. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Research Subsidy Provided to	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-2	Producers of Softwood Lumber Products.	
	Inv. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Deficiency and Supplemental	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-3	Questionnaire on Certain Softwood	
	Lumber from Canada. Inv. C-122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Questionnaire for Companies	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-4	Requesting Exclusion in the CVD	
	Investigation (No. C-122-602) on Certain	
	Softwood Lumber Products from Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Supplemental Questionnaire for	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-5	Companies Requesting Exclusion in	
	the CVD Investigation (C-122-602) on	
	Certain Softwood Lumber Products from	
	Canada.	
RBSC-	File - Province of B.C. Response to CVD	1986
ARC-1374-59-2-6	Questionnaire from Canada. (C-122-607)	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA Import Administration.	1986
ARC-1374-59-3-1	Deficiency and Supplementary	
	Questionnaire on Certain Softwood	
	Lumber Products form Canada. Inv. No.	
	C122-602.	
RBSC-	File - Comments by the Federal Trade	1986
ARC-1374-59-3-2	Commission. Inv. No. C-122-602.	

abbe fixe 1971	IJIKe	Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-	File - Response to CVD Questionnaire	1994
ARC-1374-61-62	of the DOC in the First Administrative	
7 Me 137 1 01 02	Review of Certain Softwood Lumber	
	Products form Canada. Vol. I Stumpage	
	Response, Vol.H, Log Exports	
	Appendices Vols. III - XX. Appendix	
	206 Videotape.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-64-2	File - Collected Proceedings of the	1982-1983
	Countervailing Duty case Relating to	
	Certain Forest Products from Canada.	
	Softwood Lumber, Shakes and Shingles	
	and Fence.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-8	File - Collected Proceedings of the	1985
RDSC 7IRC 1374 03 0	US International Trade Commission	1703
	Investigation No. TA-201-56. Wood	
	Shingles & Shakes.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-9	File - Collected Proceedings of the	1985
	US International Trade Commission	
	Investigation No. 332-210 Under Section	
	332 of the Tariff Act of 1930. Conditions	
	relating to the importation of softwood	
	lumber into the US.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-6	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber -	1986
	Countervailing Duty Case. Options for a	
	negotiated settlement.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-7	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber -	1986
KBSC-ARC-1374-03-7	CVD Case Options for a Negotiated	1700
	Settlement.	
DDCC ADC 1274 65 0		1007 1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-8	File - Softwood Lumber Imports	1987-1989
	Collection of papers on Softwood	
	Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - CVD; Notice of Proposed	1989
ARC-1374-67-10	Rulemaking and request for Public	
	Comments	
RBSC-	FileSelected Issues in ITC Injury	1990
ARC-1374-68-9-1	Analysis -Recent Developments in the	
	Analysis of "Preferentiality" Under	
	Countervailing Duty LawRecent	
	Developments in the Analysis of	
	Specificity" Under the US CVD.	
RBSC-	File - Current Status of the MOU	1990
	The - Current status of the MOU	1770
ARC-1374-68-9-2	File Design Co.	1001
RBSC-	File - Draft Questions to the Government	1991
ARC-1374-69-6-1	- softwood lumber - for use in the House	
RBSC-	File - Importers' Questionnaire - coated	1991
ARC-1374-69-9-2	roundwood Paper from softwood lumber	
	products exported to the U.S. from	
	Canada is zero	
RBSC-	File - Timetable for CVD Investigations	1991
ARC-1374-70-1-1		
AKC-13/4-/U-1-1		
	File - Federal Register Notice re: Section	1991
RBSC-	File - Federal Register Notice re; Section	1991
RBSC- ARC-1374-70-1-2	302 investigation	
RBSC-		1991 1991

	1,1110	Apsey lonus.
	Comment on Determination re Canadian	
DDGG +DG 1054 50 0	Export of Softwood Lumber	1001
RBSC-ARC-1374-70-2	File - US CVD investigation of certain	1991
	softwood lumber Canada: Guidelines on	
	company exclusion requests.	
RBSC-	File - Timetable - CVD Investigation	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-1		
RBSC-	File - USDC - Subsidy Questionnaire for	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-2	B.Con stumpage	
RBSC-	File - CVD - softwood lumber re:	1991
ARC-1374-70-3-3	MacMillan Bloedel request company-	
	specific questionnaire	
RBSC-	File - CFIC Draft Comments on	1991
ARC-1374-70-7-1	Section 301 Investigation - Draft Letter	
	Encouraging Section 301 Comments	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber C VD	1991
ARC-1374-70-7-2	Investigation -Injury Hearing Briefs	
12.0 12, 1, 10, 12	Nov.21/91	
RBSC-	File - Before the US/ITC: Softwood	1991
ARC-1374-70-7-3	Lumber from Canada re: Inv. No. 701-	1771
1 HC 1374 70 7 3	TA-312: Post-Conference Brief of the	
	Government	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Injury Case -	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-1		1991
ARC-13/4-70-9-1	Improved US Sawmill Efficiency and the	
PRGG	Material Injury Argument.	1001
RBSC-	File - Certain Softwood Lumber Products	1991
ARC-1374-70-9-2	from Canada - Notice of Appearance	
RBSC-	File - Before the USDC/ITA Inv. Na	1991
ARC-1374-70-14	C-122-816 - Request for	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-2	File - USDC - Issued a Deficiency/	1992
	Supplemental Questionnaire for Log	
	Export	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-3	File - Bonding Requirements After an	1992
	Affirmative Preliminary CVD	
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-4	File - GATT Softwood Panel	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-71-5	File - GATT Softwood Panel	1992
RBSC-	File - CVD Forestry Advisory Group re:	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-1	Log Exports - Log Imports	
RBSC-	File - CVD III - Timetable of Major	1992
ARC-1374-71-10-2	Activities - USDC/ITA	
RBSC-	File - Paper on Draft GATT Text on	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-1	Subsidies and CVD Measures	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber CVD: Public	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-2	Affairs	-//-
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber C VD - Fact	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-3	Sheets	1//2
RBSC-	File - CVD Policy -To our customers	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-4	The - CVD Folicy - 10 our customers	1774
RBSC-	Eila USDC voi Contain Saftana d	1002
I	File - USDC re: Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-72-2-5	Lumber Products from Canada	1002
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-4	File - CVDI -III "Paper" - update of	1992
	information from USDC/ITA	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA re: Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-1	Lumber Products from Canada on	

		Tipocy Tones.
	behalf of the Gov. Of Canada, and the	
	Governments of	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA re: Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-2	Lumber Products from Canada on	
	behalf of the Gov. Of Canada, and the	
	Governments of Alberta, B.C., Manitoba,	
	Ontario, Quebec, Saskatchewan	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Industry Special	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-3	Debate: Speakers - Common	1992
	_	1002
RBSC-	File - Re: CVD – US Custom Service	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-4	Instruction Number 2073111 Concerning	
	Preliminary Determination of Subsidy -	
	CVD-USDC Requesting Clarification re	
	bonds and Cash Deposits	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-5	Lumber Products from Canada re:	
	submitting letter for the White House and	
	Dept. Of Commerce	
RBSC-	File - USDC/ITA Certain Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-72-6-5	Lumber Products from Canada submitted	
	on behalf of the Gov. Of Canada and the	
	Government of Quebec three affidavits	
	regarding translating problems	
RBSC-	File - ITA - re: Softwood lumber - On	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-1	behalf of the Canadian Government,	1992
ARC-13/4-72-7-1	and the Governments of Alberta, B.C.,	
	Manitoba, Ontario Saskatchewan,	
	Quebec, Northwest Weil, Gotshal &	
	Manges Territories, Yukon and CFIC -	
	Respondents enclosed are 15 copies of	
	the Respon	
RBSC-	File - ITA Hon - re Objection to the	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-2	Submission by the Coalition for Fair	
	Lumber Imports of its Pre-hearing brief	
	to the Department Weil, Gotshal &	
	Manges	
RBSC-	File - Timetable	1992
ARC-1374-72-7-3		
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-8	File - U.S. Government Conduct of the	1992
	CVD Investigation	
RBSC-	File - Before the ITA - Rebuttal Brief	1992
ARC-1374-72-11	of Fred Tebb & Sons, Inc. Livingston	
1371.72.11	Wemecke	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-2	File - CVDIII - U.S. Customers Support	1992
	File - Re: Softwood Lumber Final	
RBSC-ARC-1374-73-3		1992
	Results of CVD Determination re; First	
	Request for Panel Review Filed on	
	behalf of the Government of Canada and	
	provincial governments	
RBSC-	File - RE: Softwood Lumber Inv.	1992
ARC-1374-73-5-1	701-TA-312 (Final) Posthearing brief	
	submitted on behalf of the Governments	
	of Alberta and Ontario	

		Tipsey fonds.
RBSC- ARC-1374-73-5-2	File - Re: Softwood Lumber Inv. 701- TA-312 Posthearing of the Government	1992
	of Quebec	
RBSC-	File - Re: Softwood Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-73-5-3	Investigation re: definition of	
	remanufactured products	
RBSC-	File - CVD Inv. Panellists for the FTA	1992
ARC-1374-73-8-1	Chapter 19 Appeal of the USDC's Final	
	Subsidy Determination - Biographies	
RBSC-	File - Index to Administration Record	1992
ARC-1374-73-8-2	- Case #C-122-816 Certain Softwood	
186 137 173 0 2	Lumber Products from Canada	
RBSC-	File - Inv. No.701-TA-312 (Final) -	1992
ARC-1374-73-9-1	Request for Sanctions submitted by	1772
ARC-1374-73-7-1	"Coalition"	
RBSC-	File - CVD-III Report #31 re: USITC	1992
ARC-1374-73-9-2	Final Determination	1992
	1	1002
RBSC-	File - CVD-III - Reports 25 - 30 -	1992
ARC-1374-73-10	Summary - USDC Final Determination	
	-Canadian Prehearing Brief to USITC	
	-USITC Hearing -Exclusion and FTA	
	Panel Requests -Administrative Reviews,	
	Liquidation of Entries and Related Issues	
777	-Customs Valuation Issues	1000
RBSC-	File - USITC Final Determination-	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-1	Softwood From Lumber Canada Inv. No	
	701-TA-312 (Final)	
RBSC-	File - USA-92-1904-01 - Designated	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-2	record submitted on behalf of the	
	"Coalition"	
RBSC-	File - U.S. CVD Duty Order- published	1992
ARC-1374-73-11-3	July 13 in the US Federal Register	
RBSC-	File - CVD- III "Paper" FTA Binational	1992
ARC-1374-73-12	Panel Review -ITA Decision	
RBSC-	File - CVD Investigation - re five	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-1	panelists selected for ITA Chapter	
	19 appeal of ITC 's final injury	
	determination	
RBSC-	File - Transcript dealing with Softwood	1992
ARC-1374-73-13-2	Lumber Dispute before Sub-Committee	
	on International Trade	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-4	File - Imposition of CVD	1993
RBSC-	File - USDOC to the FTA Chapter 19	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-1	Subsidy Panel - re GATT Subsidies Code	
	Panel report	
RBSC-	File - CVD Case - U.S. Customs Issues	1993
ARC-1374-74-5-2	2.2 case cist customs issues	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-6	File - Binational Panel Orders Sweeping	1993
1377-77-0	Recommendation on Softwood Lumber	1//0
	Decision - flaws in USDC subsidy	
	determination	
RBSC-	File - Case C-122-816 Softwood Lumber	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-1	on behalf of the Government of Canada	1775
ANC-13/4-/4-7-1	request - that the USDC conduct an	
	administrative review of the CVD order	
	administrative review of the CVD order	

		Tipsey Tollas.
RBSC-	File - USDC published its CVD order	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-2	against imports of softwood lumber from	
	Canada	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber: FTA Softwood	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-3	Lumber Injury Panel - Lumber Violates	1773
1 HC 1374 74 7 3	FTA Mandate	
RBSC-	File - USDOC First Administrative	1993
ARC-1374-74-9-4	Review -Certain Softwood Lumber	1993
ARC-13/4-/4-9-4	Products from Canada USA- 92-1904-01	
	-Notice of Suspension of Panel Review	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber: Plan B	1993
ARC-1374-74-10		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber USA CVD	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-1		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Representation	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-2	Program	
RBSC-	File - Certain Softwood Lumber Products	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-3	(USA-92-1904-01) Determination on	
186 137 173 2 3	Remand	
RBSC-	File - Impact of DOC's Remand	1993
ARC-1374-75-2-4	Determination on Future and Prior	1993
ARC-13/4-73-2-4	Entries from Canada	
PRGG		1002
RBSC-	File - Redetermination Pursuant to	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-1	Binational Panel Remand	
RBSC-	File - USDC Response to FTA Remand -	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-2	Hockin Criticizes U.S. Finding	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Time Table	1993
ARC-1374-75-3-3		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Disposition of	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-1	Section 301 Bonds	
RBSC-	File - USDC Remand Determination	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-2		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - ITC Injury	1993
ARC-1374-75-4-3	Determination on Remand - 1904	1773
	Binational Panel Review U.SCanada	
	FTA.	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber CVD GATT	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-1		1775
	Panel Report	1002
RBSC-	File - Various Submissions - CVD to	1993
ARC-1374-75-5-2	FTA Panel	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-9	File - Time Tables CVD	1993
RBSC-	File - CVD Recent Activities -	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-1	Correspondence (ITC Panel - 1 I)	
RBSC-	File - USDC Decision - Final Results of	1994
ARC-1374-76-4-2	Redetermination – Summary (ITA Panel	
	- V)	
RBSC-	File - Decision of the Panel on Review	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-1	of the Remand Determination of the	
	USITC -Opinion and Order of the Panel	
	- McLaren Welcomes FTA Injury Panel	
	Decision on Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Summary of Second Panel Opinion	1994
ARC-1374-76-5-2	in Softwood Lumber USA-92-1904-02	1//T
ARC-13/4-70-3-2	III SUITWUUU LUIIIUCI USA-32-1304-02	

	TVIIRE	
RBSC-	File - The US Should Honour and	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-1	Implement the US-Canada Binational	
	Panel Decisions in Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-	File - Tom Buell, chairman of CFIC	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-2	issued statement in response to the	1777
ARC-13/4-70-7-2		
	IT's third party injury vote in softwood	
	lumber case	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber CVD Case	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-3	Timetable	
RBSC-	File - USITC Second Remand	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-4	Determination	
RBSC-	File - Deductibility of Countervailing	1994
ARC-1374-76-7-5		1777
	Duty	1004
RBSC-	File - Injury Panel - Canadian response	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-1	brief to the FTA Panel re second remand	
	decision of the USITC	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Dispute Update:	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-2	Lumber III: When Will This End. Speech	
	to the 1994 Wood Technology Clinic	
RBSC-	File - USA CVD Questionnaire responses	1994
ARC-1374-76-8-3	for First Admin Review submitted by	1991
1 THE 1374 70 0 3	May 2	
PDGG	1 -	1004
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Timetable	1994
ARC-1374-76-11		
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-1	File - FTA Panel Decision – ITC	1994
RBSC-	File - North American Free Trade,	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-1	Subsidies and CVD: Issues and Options	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber CVD - Second	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-2	Admin Review	
RBSC-	File - USA-92-1904-02 - Decision of the	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-3	Panel on review of the USITC's second	1994
ARC-13/4-77-2-3		
	remand determination	1001
RBSC-	File - Summary of Softwood Lumber	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-4	from Canada USA-92-1904-02	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Timetable	1994
ARC-1374-77-2-5	Starting from First Panel Decision	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-4	File - Softwood Lumber Schedule	1994
RBSC-	File - Federal Register re: softwood CVD	1994
ARC-1374-77-6-1	termination	
	File - Draft submission re: US CVD on	1004
RBSC-		1994
ARC-1374-77-6-2	Softwood Lumber – duties deductible in	
	the year in which they are paid or bonds	
	posted	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-8	File - Update on the Countervailing Duty	1994
	Case	
RBSC-	File - Termination of Section 301 Action	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-1	on Imports of Canadian Softwood	••
	Lumber	
DDCC		1004
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber: Liquidation/	1994
ARC-1374-77-11-2	Refund Process	
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-2	File - US-Canada Softwood Lumber	1995
	Consultative Process – July Agenda	
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-3	File - ITC Panel Motion:	1995
t		

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-4	File - USDC/ITA re: Softwood lumber; Determination to Terminate and Not to Initiate CVD	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-78-8	File - CVD Refunds	1995
RBSC-	File - Canada/US Softwood Lumber	1995
ARC-1374-78-10-1	Consultations -General Common Forest Principles	1775
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-2	File - Canada/US Softwood Lumber Consultations -General Common Forest Principles	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10	File - Softwood Lumber Consultations - Topic/Issues for coverage by US at July Session for Northwest and Southwest	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-4	File - Before the US Tariff Commission in the Matter of Softwood Lumber (Nov. 15, 1962)	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-10-5	File - Softwood Lumber Consultations – Questions	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-78-11	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Consultative Process (collection of papers prepared for the Plenary Meeting held May 24) -Factsheet: Canadian Lumber Industry -Economic Significance of Softwood Lumber in North America Global CompetitionGlobal Movement Towar	1995
RBSC-	File - ITA Calculations CVD (Binder	1995
ARC-1374-79-4-1	contains papers from 1989-1995)	
RBSC- ARC-1374-79-4-2	File - Canada-US Consultations on Softwood Lumber -Kelowna, B.C. -Quebec Forest PolicyTimber Management Production and Trade - Georgia Forest Resources -Factsheet: Canadian Lumber Industry	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-79-6	File - Softwood Lumber Consultative Process - for discussion	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-2-1	File - Softwood Lumber Quebec documents - Auctions and Contracts: Observations of the American Experience -Quebec documents and letter to Shapiro	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-2-2	File - Softwood Consultative Process - Identifying "Elements"	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-3	File - Softwood Lumber Consultative Process	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-80-5	File - Canada-US Consultations on Softwood Lumber – Canadian Delegation List / US Participants List - Sept 18 - 19, 95 - Agenda - TMA Notes	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-10	File - CVD - CFIC Consultations – Issue	1995
RBSC- ARC-1374-80-12-1	File - Taxation on CVD - request for remission of interest on additional income tax	1995

	Wince	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Consultation	1995
ARC-1374-80-12-2	Representatives	
RBSC-	File - Canadian Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-1	Exports to US	
RBSC-	File - CVD Threat Discussions	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-2		
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Negotiations	1996
ARC-1374-81-1-3	with US	
RBSC-	File - US-Canada Reach Agreement on	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-1	Softwood Lumber	1770
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber - Export	1996
ARC-1374-81-5-2	Monitoring Misc Statistics	1770
RBSC-	File - Export of Softwood Lumber to the	1996
ARC-1374-81-8-1	USA	1990
RBSC-	I .	1996
ARC-1374-81-8-2	File - Softwood Lumber Agreement (Discussion Draft)	1996
	1 '	1006
RBSC-	File - Canada/United States Softwood	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-1	Lumber Agreement May 1996	1006
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Distribution List	1996
ARC-1374-82-1-2		1006
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-2	File - US House of Representatives	1996
	Congressional Hearing- Testimony by	
	Sen Larry Craig on US-Canada Lumber	
	Agreement	
RBSC-ARC-1374-82-3	File - Anti-Trust Issues - Canada-US	1996
	Softwood Lumber Agreement	
RBSC-	File - Softwood Lumber Agreement	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-1	Between The Government of Canada and	
	the Government of the United States of	
1		
	America	
RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement	1996
	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario	1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal	
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario	
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal	1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber	1996 1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement	1996 1996 1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996 1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Agreement	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Agreement File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC-	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Agreement File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics File - BC Softwood Lumber Quota	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics File - BC Softwood Lumber Quota Agreement	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics File - BC Softwood Lumber Quota Agreement File - 1997/98 Softwood Lumber Quotas	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics File - BC Softwood Lumber Quota Agreement File - 1997/98 Softwood Lumber Quotas File - Softwood Lumber Cases	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-85-3 RBSC-ARC-1374-86-3	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics File - BC Softwood Lumber Quota Agreement File - 1997/98 Softwood Lumber Quotas File - Softwood Lumber Cases (1983-1993)	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997 1997 1997
ARC-1374-82-4-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-4-3 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-10 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-83-2-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-84-2 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1 RBSC- ARC-1374-84-4-1	File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Quota - Ontario Allocation Proposal File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - Canada-US Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Allocation File - The Softwood Lumber Agreement File - Softwood Lumber Questionnaire Trade Statistics File - BC Softwood Lumber Quota Agreement File - 1997/98 Softwood Lumber Quotas File - Softwood Lumber Cases	1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1997 1997

RBSC- ARC-1374-87-1-2	File - Canada-U.S. Softwood Lumber Consultations Plenary Session – 11 & 12	1995
	July 1995, Kelowna, BC	
RBSC-ARC-1374-87-2	File - Softwood Lumber Agreement – Negotiating History Index from Oct.1995 to June 1996	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-90-1	File - Responses to CVD Deficiency and	1986-1988
	Supplemental Questionnaire - B.C.	

Speeches, statements, remarks, and comments.

Date: 1962, 1974-2009. (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains speeches, remarks, comments, and statements made throughout Mike Apsey's professional career and retirement. Material consists of speeches made to various forestry related organizations and associations and include the Whistler Speech series, and comments and remarks regarding different forestry related issues including the Softwood Lumber Disputes. The series is arranged chronologically.

Physical description: ca. 3 m of textual records.

171 photographs: b&w and col.; 21.7 x 27.8 cm or smaller.

	File / item	list		
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Statement by the Canadian-	1962		
ARC-1374-1-1-1	American Committee. On the U.S.			
	Lumber Assistance Program and			
	Canadian-American Relations.			
RBSC-	File - Canada's Trade Policy and the B.C.	1974		
ARC-1374-1-1-2	Forest Industry: A Presentation to the			
	Canadian Trade Tariffs Committee			
RBSC-	File - Notes for an Address by The	1984		
ARC-1374-4-3-1	Honourable John Fraser, F.C. Q.C.			
	Member of Parliament Vancouver South			
	to the ABCPF			
RBSC-	File - Weyerhaeuser file. Statement	1984		,
ARC-1374-4-3-2	of Weyerhaeuser Co. Before the			
	Subcomittee on Trade of the Committee			
	of Ways and Means of the U.S. House of			
	Representatives			
RBSC-	File - Statement of: M.J. Kuehne,	1984		
ARC-1374-4-3-3	Northwest Independent Forest			
	Manufacturers Before the Subcommittee			
	on Trade of the House Ways & Means			
	Committee.			
RBSC-ARC-1374-5-1	File - U.S. Trade in Timber Products	1985		
	Within the Context of Policy and Law.			
	Paper presented at the International			
	Forestry Congress, Quebec City.			
RBSC-ARC-1374-5-2	File - Statement on: Forest Service F. Y.	1985		
	86 Budget Before House Appropriations			
	Subcommittee on Interior and Related			

	TVIIRE	
	Agencies by M.J. Kuehne, Executive	
	V.P. Northwest Independent Forest	
	Manufacturers.	
RBSC-	File - Statement of the Canadian Forest	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-1	Industries Council Re: H.R. 2451 The	
	Natural Resource Subsidy Bill Before	
	the Subcommittee on Trade of the	
	House Committee on Ways and Means.	
	· ·	
	Attachment H.R. 2451 Memorandum	
	Opinion and Order of Dismissal	
RBSC-	File - Statement of Joseph McCracken	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-2	(Western Forest Ind. Assn.) At the	
	Hearing before Subcommittee on Trade	
	Ways and Means Committee House of	
	Representatives.	
RBSC-	File - Statement of Southeaster Lumber	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-1	Manufacturers Assn. On Problem of	1703
ARC-1374-3-3-1		
	Canadian Softwood Lumber Imports to	
	Members of the Trade Subcommittee	
	House Ways and Means Committee	
RBSC-	File - Statement of David E. Stahl Before	1985
ARC-1374-5-3-4	the Subcommittee on Trade House	
	Committee on Ways and Means on	
	HR.2451.	
RBSC-	File - Statement of Stanley S. Dennison,	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-1	Chairman of the Coalition for Fair	1,00
7 HCC 1374 0 1 1	Lumber Imports Concerning Growing	
	Imports of Canadian Softwood Lumber	
	Before the Senate Finance Committee	
	U.S. Senate	
RBSC-	File - Comments on Wharton's study:	1985
ARC-1374-6-1-2	The Macroeconomic Impacts of	
	Implementing Natural Resource Subsidy	
	Legislation.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-7-1	File - Canada-U.S. Lumber Talks:	1986
	Papers Presented at San Diego to include	
	Bilateral Discussions.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-7-3	File - Notes for Presentation by Alan	1986
RBSC-ARC-13/4-7-3	1	1900
	Wood: U.S Canadian Lumber – Talks	
RBSC-ARC-1374-9-3	File - Statement by the Honourable	1986
	Michael Wilson, Min. Of Finance to	
	the House of Commons on Shingle and	
	Shakes Tariff Imposed May 22, 1986.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-12-3	File - Statement by Deputy U.S. Trade	1986
	Representative Alan Woods.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-18-3	File - Province of B.C. Presentation to	1987
KD3C-ARC-13/4-18-3		170/
	the U.S. Government November, 1987.	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-19-1	File - Free Trade: The Final Arguments	1988
	in Parliament.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-24-1	File - B.C. Files Statement on U.S. Trade	1991
	Action on Softwood Lumber.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-31-1	File - Comments on the Coalition's	1992
1250 INC 15/4 51-1	Attempted Cross-Boarder Analysis.	-// -
	Auchipieu Closs-Boarder Allarysis.	

RBSC-ARC-1374-33-1	File - Comments on the Coalition's	1992
	"Memorandum Concerning Canadian	
	Stumpage Subsidies" of January 30, 1992	
RBSC-ARC-1374-36-2	File - Statements before the USITC	1992
	Inv. 701-TA-312: Robert E. Litan,	
	Jon Marshall (Champion Intl), Paul F.	
	Ehinger, Mike Flannery (Pope & Talbot)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-2	File - T.M. Apsey speech to NFPA 1985	1985
	Legislation Conference Washington,	
	D.C.	
RBSC-	File - Speech by Mr. Gilbert Tardif on	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-1	behalf of the QLMA.	
RBSC-	File - Speech to Canadian-American	1985
ARC-1374-46-3-2	Committee.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-46-7	File - Speech The Controversy Over	1986
	Freer Trade. Mike Apsey.	
RBSC-	File - U.S. Vice President George Bush	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-1	Remarks to the Vancouver Board of	
	Trade	
RBSC-	File - Zimmerman Remarks.	1986
ARC-1374-46-8-2		
RBSC-	File - Remarks by President Reagan at	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-1	briefing on trade issues.	
RBSC-	File - Speech by the Hon. Pat Carney.	1986
ARC-1374-46-9-2		
RBSC-	File - Provincial Post-hearing Statements.	1987
ARC-1374-46-10		
RBSC-ARC-1374-47-1	File - Coalition Statement.	1987
	•	

RBSC-ARC-1374-57-1: Remarks by T.M. Apsey, President and CEO Council of Forest Industries of B.C. and Principal Coordinator Canadian Forest Industries Council to Members of the Western States Legislative Task Force.

<u>Date</u>: 1985 (date of creation)

File / item list			
RBSC- ARC-1374-57-3-1	File - Statement of Harry R. Diz, President, Roper Brothers Lumber Co., Inc. Representing the National Lumber and Building Material Dealers Association. Before the ITC Inv. No.332-21	1985	
RBSC- ARC-1374-57-3-2	File - Comments by Senator James A. McClure Before the ITC Hearing on Canadian Lumber Exports.	1985	
RBSC- ARC-1374-57-3-3	File - Statement of Congressman Jim Weaver Before the ITC on conditions Relating to the Importation of Softwood Lumber into the U.S.	1985	
RBSC-ARC-1374-58-2	File - Statement on Softwood Lumber Settlement by the Honourable Pat Carney Min. Of International Trade.	1986	

XDSC-ARC-1374	TVIRC	Apsey folius.
RBSC-	File - USITC: Opening Statement Wood	1986
ARC-1374-58-3-1	Shingles and Shakes, Chairman Stern	
	on behalf of the International Trade	
	Commission	
DDCC		1007
RBSC-	File - Wood Shingles and Shakes Inv.	1986
ARC-1374-58-3-2	TA-201-56: Statement of Tom Fans.	
RBSC-ARC-1374-59-3	File - The Outlook for the Trade Deficit	1986
	and for Americans a Debtor Country.	
	Statement by C. Fred Bergsten, Director,	
	Institute for International Economics	
	Before the Subcommittee on Trade	
	House Ways and Means Committee.	
RBSC-	File - Statement of Harty J. Horrocks,	1986
ARC-1374-65-6-1	Director of Government Affairs National	
1 1 1 3 7 1 0 3 0 1	Lumber and Building Material Dealers	
	Association (NLBMDA) Submitted	
	to USITC on the subject of softwood	
DDGG	lumber imports from Canada.	1005
RBSC-	File - Statement of the National	1986
ARC-1374-65-6-2	Association of Home Builders (NAHB)	
	before the USITC, submitted by Robert	
	D. Bannister	
RBSC-ARC-1374-65-7	File - Statement by Deputy US Trade	1986
	Representative Alan Woods	
RBSC-	File - Remarks by Mike Apsey to the	1987
ARC-1374-65-12-1	HOC Legislative Committee on Bill	
	C-37	
RBSC-	File - Papers presented to the HOC	1987
ARC-1374-65-12-2	on Bill C-37 March 5 and March 6 in	
	Vancouver to the Senate Committee on	
	Banking, Trade and Commerce on bill	
	C-37.	
DDCC	1	1007
RBSC-	File - Statement by Mike Apsey to the	1987
ARC-1374-66-20	Standing Committee on External Affairs	
	and International Trade on proposed	
	Canada-US Free Trade Agreement.	
RBSC-	File - Statement by the President (US).	1987
ARC-1374-66-21	Background on Free Trade Areas.	
RBSC-	File - Going Global: Trade and economic	1988
ARC-1374-66-22	Opportunities and Challenges	
	Presentation.	
RBSC-	File - Free Trade Agreement	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-1	Implementation Legislation: "Summary	
	of the Recommendations" "Statement	
	of Administrative Action"	
RBSC-	File - Comments on the BC Stumpage	1988
ARC-1374-67-2-2	1	1700
	System Draft Memorandum	1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-67-5	File - The Pacific in the Uruguay Round:	1989
	A Canadian Perspective. (Presentation by	
	G.A.Q. Denis)	
RBSC-ARC-1374-67-9	File - Remarks by Charles Carlisle,	1989
	Deputy Director-General of the General	
	Agreement on tariffs and Trade before	
	the Joint Meeting of the Institute for	
	Research on public Policy	
L		

RBSC- ARC-1374-67-10	File - Comments on CVD Regulations	1989
RBSC-	File - Address by Mr. Mac Sharry	1990
ARC-1374-68-14	Member of the European Commission	
	to the Ministerial Working Group at the	
	GATT on Agriculture	
RBSC-ARC-1374-70-1	_	1001
RBSC-ARC-13/4-70-1	File - "Canada-U.S. Lumber Trade - A	1991
	B.C. Perspective"	
RBSC-ARC-1374-72-6	File - CFIC - Release: Statement	1992
	released by Tom Buell, Chairman of	
	CFIC regarding the USDC Preliminary	
	Determination in the	
RBSC-	File - Speech - Canadian Ambassador	1992
ARC-1374-73-11	Derek Burney "Softwood Lumber and	
Title 1371 73 11	FTA - Fighting for Canada"	
DDCC		1002
RBSC-	File - Comments of the Quebec Lumber	1992
ARC-1374-73-14	Industry in Opposition to USTR	
	Modification of Determination of Section	
	301 re softwood lumber	
RBSC-	File - Statement by President-elect	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-1	Clinton on the Signing of the NAFTA	
RBSC-	File - "Where Will the Wood Come	1993
ARC-1374-74-2-2	From?" Address to the `93 National	1773
ARC-1374-74-2-2	Home Centre Show	
DDGG +DG 1074 74 6		1000
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-6	File - Remarks by Mike Aspey "Solid	1993
	Wood Market Outlook" Transpo `93	
RBSC-ARC-1374-74-9	File - Remarks by the President, and	1993
	vice-President Pacific Northwest re	
	economy and environment	
RBSC-ARC-1374-75-3	File - Statement form Premier Harcourt	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-4	File - ILMA materials reflecting CFIC	1994
	legal counsel's comments Apsey, Mike	1991
RBSC-	File - Remarks by T.M. Apsey to the	1994
		1994
ARC-1374-76-6-1	VBT "Forestry Tomorrow – We can be	
	more than we are"	
RBSC-	File - Statement of IRA S. Shapiro,	1994
ARC-1374-76-6-1	USTR re Softwood Lumber	
RBSC-ARC-1374-76-7	File - Statement of Commissioner David	1994
	B. Rohr	
RBSC-	File - An Address by The Hon. Roy	1994
ARC-1374-76-11	McLaren Min. For International Trade to	1//4
ARC-1374-70-11	the Canadian-American Business Council	
DDGG + DG 107 + 77 2		1004
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-3	File - Tom Buell, chairman of CFIC	1994
	issued the following statement today	
	in response to a binational panel's third	
	ruling on injury in the US-Canada	
	softwood lumber CVD	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-6	File - Baucus Issues Statement Regarding	1994
	ECC Ruling on Canadian Softwood	
	Lumber	
RBSC-ARC-1374-77-8		1994
KDSC-AKC-13/4-//-8	File - CFIC Statement form Mike Apsey	1 <i>771</i>
	re: The US Lumber Coalition Lawsuit	
	Challenging the Constitutionality of	
	the Dispute Settlement Process in the	
	USCDN/FTA and NAFTA	

RBSC-ARC-1374-78-8 File - Statement of Reusons - Special 1995			Tipsey Tonds.
RBSC-ARC-1374-8-8 litterated dialogueseeking to avoid litigation RBSC ARC-1374-8-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-8-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-8-10 RBSC-ARC-1374-80-1 elie - Statement by Ira Shapiro RBSC-ARC-1374-80-8-1 elie - Senator Baucus' remarks on The 1995 RBSC-ARC-1374-80-8-1 elie - Senator Dorgan's Comments on Act of 1995 RBSC-ARC-1374-80-8-2 Concerning NAFTA - Comments reflect growing skepticism of NAFTA in the US RBSC-ARC-1374-81-2 File - Statement of John Kern re: In 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-81-2 File - Statement of John Kern re: In 1996 RBSC-ARC-1374-81-4 Craig on the Floor of the US Senate RBSC-ARC-1374-81-4 File - Speech Presented by Sen. Larry E. Craig on the Floor of the US Senate RBSC-ARC-1374-81-4 File - Congressional Record - Remarks by Gorton - The May Brothers RBSC-ARC-1374-81-4 File - Congressional Record - Remarks by Gorton - The May Brothers RBSC-ARC-1374-82-11-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1 US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press Conference National Housing Center RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1 US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press Conference National Housing Center Conference National Housing Center Tindel Chairman of the Board National Lumber Deal Adds S2,000 to the Cost of Typical New Home Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center Tindel Chairman of the Board National Lumber Conference Statist There is a Crisist There is an Crisist There	RBSC-ARC-1374-78-5	Import Measures Act re: Dumping	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-83-10		File - Statement by Mr. John Kerr re: bilateral dialogueseeking to avoid litigation	
Lumber Imports File - Senator Baucus' remarks on The 1995		File - Statement by Ira Shapiro	1995
ARC-1374-80-8-1 ecosystem Stewardship Demonstration Act of 1995	RBSC-ARC-1374-80-5		1995
ARC-1374-80-8-2 Concerning NAFTA — Comments reflect growing skepticism of NAFTA in the US		ecosystem Stewardship Demonstration	1995
Agreement Reached Between the Canada and the US on Softwood Lumber RBSC- ARC-1374-81-4-1 File - Speech Presented by Sen. Larry E. Craig on the Floor of the US Senate RBSC- ARC-1374-81-4-2 File - Congressional Record - Remarks BSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 File - Comments to the Alberta Forest Products Association Annual Meeting RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-1 File - Comments for Randy Smith US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press Conference National Housing Center RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 File - There is a Crisis! There is no Crisis - Papers Include: - US/Canadian Lumber Deal Adds \$2,000 to the Cost of Typical New Home Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments of Carl Tindell Chairman of the Board National Lumber RBSC- ARC-1374-83-3-4 File - TMA Speeches File - TMA Speeches File - TMA Speeches File - TMA Speeches File - Gore the USCS - Comments on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber BRSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comment ExpoFor 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 Forestry 2009 Ferestry 2009 Fere		Concerning NAFTA – Comments reflect	1995
ARC-1374-81-4-1 Craig on the Floor of the US Senate		Agreement Reached Between the Canada	1996
ARC-1374-81-4-2 by Gorton - The Mayr Brothers RBSC- RBSC- RRC-1374-82-11-1 Products Association Annual Meeting RBSC- ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-82-11-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1 File - Comments for Randy Smith US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press Conference National Housing Center RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 File - There is a Crisis! There is no Crisis - Papers Include: - US/Canadian Lumber Deal Adds \$2,000 to the Cost of Typical New Home Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments of Carl Tindell Chairman of the Board National Lumbe RBSC- ARC-1374-83-3-4 RBSC-ARC-1374-85-1 File - That Speeches 1992 ARC-1374-85-10 File - Comments by Jake Kerr re: ARC-1374-85-10 on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Porestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for 2009 Technology			1996
ARC-1374-82-11-1			1996
RRSC-ARC-1374-83-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-3 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-3 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-3 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-3-4 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-3-4 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 Forechnology File - British Columbia Institute for Technology File - British Columbia Institute for Technology			1996
US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press Conference National Housing Center RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2 File - There is a Crisis! There is no Crisis - Papers Include: -US/Canadian Lumber Deal Adds \$2,000 to the Cost of Typical New Home Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments of Carl Tindell Chairman of the Board National Lumbe RBSC- ARC-1374-83-3-4 RBSC-ARC-1374-85-1 File - Comments by Jake Kerr re: NAWLA Meeting May 7 RBSC- ARC-1374-85-10 on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 File - Land Force Western Area 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology		File - NAWLA Meeting – Speech	1996
Crisis - Papers Include: -US/Canadian Lumber Deal Adds \$2,000 to the Cost of Typical New Home Comments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center - Comments of Carl Tindell Chairman of the Board National Lumbe RBSC- ARC-1374-83-3-4 RBSC-ARC-1374-85-1 File - TMA Speeches File - Comments by Jake Kerr re: NAWLA Meeting May 7 RBSC- ARC-1374-85-10 on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 Technology	RBSC-ARC-1374-83-1	US-Canada Lumber Agreement Press	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-1 RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1374-85-10 File - Before the USCS - Comments 1997 on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 File - Land Force Western Area 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology	RBSC-ARC-1374-83-2	Crisis - Papers Include: -US/Canadian Lumber Deal Adds \$2,000 to the Cost of Typical New HomeComments for Randy Smith Press Conference National Housing Center -Comments of Carl Tindell Chairman of the Board National	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-85-1 File - Comments by Jake Kerr re: NAWLA Meeting May 7 RBSC- ARC-1374-85-10 File - Before the USCS - Comments on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 File - Land Force Western Area 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology		File - TMA Speeches	1992
RBSC- ARC-1374-85-10 File - Before the USCS - Comments on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of Drilled Softwood Lumber RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1 File - Remarks to UBC Faculty of Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 File - Land Force Western Area 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology			1997
Forestry 2009 Graduates RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 File - Land Force Western Area 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology		File - Before the USCS - Comments on Behalf of the National Lumber & Building Materials Dealers Assn. Relating to the Tariff Classification of	1997
RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2 File - Land Force Western Area 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology	RBSC-ARC-1374-91-1	1	2009
RBSC-ARC-1374-91-3 File - Opening Comments ExpoFor 2008 2008 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology	RBSC-ARC-1374-91-2	File - Land Force Western Area	2009
RBSC-ARC-1374-91-4 File - Canadian Women in Timber 2009 RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology			
RBSC-ARC-1374-91-5 File - British Columbia Institute for Technology 2009			
		File - British Columbia Institute for	
	RBSC-ARC-1374-91-6		2009

		Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-ARC-1374-91-7	File - British Columbia Institute for Technology	2008
RBSC-ARC-1374-91-8	File - Forest History Society	2009
RBSC-ARC-1374-92-9	File - Speeches	1978-1980
RBSC-	File - Speeches	1980-1984
ARC-1374-91-10		
RBSC-ARC-1374-92-1	File - Speeches	1984-1985
RBSC-ARC-1374-92-2	File - Speeches	1986
RBSC-ARC-1374-92-3	File - Speeches	1987
RBSC-ARC-1374-92-4	File - Speeches	1988
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-1	File - Speeches	1989
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-2	File - Speeches	1990
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-3	File - Forintex Twenty-Fifth Anniversary	2004
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-5	File - Forest Industry of British Columbia	1995
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-8	File - Remarks to Committee on the	1999
	Environment Regional Planning and	
	Local Authorities	
RBSC-ARC-1374-93-9	File - Remarks to Price Waterhouse B.C.	1998
	Forest Industry Conference	
RBSC-	File - Retirement dinner comments	1998
ARC-1374-93-10		
RBSC-	File - Remarks to Western Silviculture	1994
ARC-1374-93-11	Contractor's Association	
RBSC-ARC-1374-94-1	File - Speeches 1991 (I)	1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-94-2	File - Speeches 1991 (II)	1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-94-3	File - Speeches 1991 (III)	1991
RBSC-ARC-1374-95-1	File - Speeches 1992 (I)	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-95-2	File - The Canadian Forest Sector	198-
RBSC-ARC-1374-95-3	File - Remarks to Vancouver Board of	1994
	Trade	
RBSC-ARC-1374-95-4	File - Speeches 1992 (II)	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-95-5	File - Speeches 1992 (III)	1992
RBSC-ARC-1374-96-1	File - Speeches 1993 (I)	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-96-2	File - Speeches 1993 (II)	1993
RBSC-ARC-1374-96-3	File - Sustainable Development of the	1999
	Forest Sector in Northern Europe	
RBSC-ARC-1374-96-4	File - 96-4	2006-2007
RBSC-ARC-1374-96-5	File - Presentation to Salmonid	1992
	Enhancement Task Group	
RBSC-ARC-1374-96-6	File - Remarks to Western Technical	1990
	Division of the American Pulpwood	
PPGG 155 155 15	Associations	1000 1001
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-1	File - Speeches	1993-1994
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-2	File - Speeches	1994
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-3	File - An International Convention on	1997
	Sustainable Forest Management: A	
DDGC ADG 1074 07 1	Global Imperative	1007
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-4	File - The Release of the Price	1996
DDCC ADC 1274 07 5	Waterhouse Report	2002
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-5	File - Stewardship: Key to Building our house of Sustainability	2002
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-6	File - Before the United States	1985
NDSC-ARC-13/4-9/-0	International trade Commission:	1703
	Investigation No. 332-210	
	111.05tigution 110. 002 210	

1220 11110 1071	1/11110	Tipsey Tolius.
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-7	File - The Threat of U.S. Restrictions on Canadian Lumber	1985
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-8	File - The B.C. Industry in Transition	1985
RBSC-ARC-1374-97-8	File - An Abbreviated History of Canada/	1998
KDSC-ARC-13/4-90-4	U.S. Lumber Trade Dispute	1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-6	File - Canada/US Softwood Lumber	1996
KDSC-ARC-13/4-90-0	Trade Agreement	1990
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-7	File - The North American Wood	1996
KDSC-ARC-1374-70-7	Products Market: Outlook for 1997	1770
RBSC-ARC-1374-98-9	File - Speeches	1994-1995
RBSC-	File - Speeches	1995-1996
ARC-1374-98-10	The specenes	1773 1770
RBSC-	File - Speeches	1996
ARC-1374-98-11	The Specific	
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-1	File - Speeches	1995-1996
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-2	File - Sixth Billionth Tree Planted in	1981-1982,
	B.C.	2008
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-3	File - People and Forests in Harmony	2002
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-4	File - National Forest Congress	2003
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-5	File - National Forest Strategy Coalition	1999
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-7	File - 6th Canadian Urban Forest	2004
	Conference	
RBSC-ARC-1374-99-8	File - Whistler Speeches (I)	1986-1994
RBSC-	File - Whistler Speeches (II)	1995-2003
ARC-1374-100-1		
RBSC-	File - Speeches	1997-1998
ARC-1374-100-2		
RBSC-	File - Speeches	1998-1999
ARC-1374-100-3		
RBSC-	File - Speeches	2000
ARC-1374-101-1		
RBSC-	File - Speeches (1 of 2)	2001
ARC-1374-101-4		
RBSC-	File - Speeches (2 of 2)	2001
ARC-1374-102-3		
RBSC-	File - Speeches (1 of 2)	2002
ARC-1374-102-4		
RBSC-	File - Speeches (2 of 2)	2002
ARC-1374-103-1		
RBSC-	File - Speeches	2003
ARC-1374-103-2	Fil. 50d Ami' GODDON YDG	2007
RBSC-	File - 50th Anniversary SOPRON-UBC	2007
ARC-1374-103-3 RBSC-	Alumni celebration File - Canadian Association for the Club	2006-2007
ARC-1374-104-1	of Rome	Z000-Z00 /
RBSC-	File - Arabe Outlook '98 conference	1998
ARC-1374-104-4	The - Made Outlook 30 collective	1770
RBSC-	File - New Approaches to Canadian	1999
ARC-1374-104-2	Forest Policies	1///
RBSC-	File - Arabe Outlook '98 conference	1998
ARC-1374-104-4	The Thurst Sunstant 70 conference	
RBSC-	File - Industry on the Brink	1996
ARC-1374-104-7		
	<u> </u>	

RBSC- ARC-1374-104-9	File - Solid Sawn Lumber Industry	1995	
RBSC- ARC-1374-104-12	File - ExpoFor	2007-2008	
RBSC- ARC-1374-105-1	File - Forest Product Transpo '97	1997	
RBSC- ARC-1374-105-12	File - Science and Technology in the Forest Industry	1997	
RBSC- ARC-1374-106-7	File - Statement of Mutual Recognition	1996	
RBSC- ARC-1374-106-8	File - Remarks on the occasion of the planting of the one Billionth Tree	2010	
RBSC-ARC-1374- BC-2136-1-50	File - Sixth Billionth Tree Planted in B.C. [from file 99-2]	1982, 2008	108-1
RBSC-ARC-1374- BC-2136-142-171	File - Remarks to Okanagan Transportation	1991	108-11

Photographs.

Date: 1980-2004. (date of creation)

Physical description: 37 photographs: b&w and col.; 21.7 x 27.8 cm or smaller.

File / item list

COFI president photographs.

<u>Date</u>: [199-?]-2004 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains photographs of Mike Apsey in his role as President of the Council of Forest Industries. Photographs include: Mike Apsey signing the National Forest Accord, a photograph of Mike Apsey with Fire Chief Gerry Zimmerman of Kelowna, B.C. at the 6th Canadian Urban Forest Conference, a photograph of Apsey taken at a lumber yard on Vancouver's North Shore, (the photo was then used in a forestry related journal), and Mike Aspey with Carla Hill and John Turner at a NAFTA ceremony.

<u>Physical description</u>: 7 photographs : b&w and col. ; 21.7 x 27.8 cm or smaller.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-2	File - T.M. Apsey at North Shore lumber yard as COFI President Note: Contains BC-2136-51-54	199?		108-2
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-3	File - Tree Canada Foundation Note: Contains BC-2136-55	2004		108-3

RBSC- ARC-1374-108-9	File - Apsey signing National Forest Accord	1998	108-9
	Note: Contains BC-2136-85		
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-10	File - NAFTA Ceremony Note: Contains BC-2136-141	1993	108-10

Dignitary photographs.

<u>Date</u>: 1990-[199-] (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series contains photographs of Mike Apsey with various dignitaries, including Presidents, Senators, and Prime Ministers. Photographs include: Mike Apsey and former British Prime Minister Margaret Thatcher at the Fraser Institute in Vancouver, B.C., photos of Bill Clinton, Ronald Reagan, George P. Shultz (American Economist), Max Baucus (Montana Senator), Clayton Yeutter (US Secretary of State for George H.W. Bush, Lloyd Bentsen (Senator for Texas), David Durenberger (senator Minnesota), Bill Frenzel (Representative Minnesota), Rudy Boschwitz (Senator Minnesota), Bob Packwood (Senator), and photos of Mike Aspey with former Prime Ministers Kim Campbell, Brian Mulroney, Jean Chretien, and Joe Clark.

Physical description: 30 photographs: b&w, col.; 20.6 cm x 27.85 or smaller.

File / item list					
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container	
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-4	File - Mike Apsey and Margaret Thatcher at Fraser Institute	[1997?]		108-4	
	Note:				
	Contains BC-2136-56-57				
RBSC-	File - U.S. Presidents and Senators	c. 1980-1990		108-5	
ARC-1374-108-5	Note:				
	Contains BC-2136-58-73				
RBSC-	File - Canadian Prime Ministers and	[199-?]		108-6	
ARC-1374-108-6	Dignitaries				
	Note:				
	Contains BC-2136-74-86				

Speeches, statements, remarks, and comments.

Date: 2008 (date of creation)

Date: 1982 (date of creation)				
File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-1	File - Sixth Billionth Tree Planted in B.C. [from file 99-2]	2008 1982		108-1
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-11	File - Remarks to Okanagan Transportation	1991		108-11
	Note:			
	Contains BC-2136-142-171			
Books and Coursework Date: [200-] (date of creation)				
File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-7	File - Book Photographs Binder #2 Note: Contains BC-2136-87-128	[200-]		108-7
RBSC- ARC-1374-108-8	File - Book photographs Binder #1 Note: Contains BC-2136-129-139	[200-]		108-8